

TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

FOR

WEBSITE HOSTING SERVICES



TABLE OF CONTENTS

TABLE OF CONTENTS		
GLOSS	ARY OF TERMS	7
1. GEN	ERAL INFORMATION	10
1.1.	Purpose	10
1.2.	Our Vision and Mission	10
1.3.	Our Core Values	11
1.4.	Schedule of Events	11
1.5.	Successful Proposer's / Lottery Relationship	12
1.6.	Procurement Authority	13
1.7.	Proposals Subject to The Texas Public Information Act	13
1.8.	Misunderstanding or Lack of Information	14
1.9.	Rejection of Proposals and Cancellation of RFP	14
1.10.	Ownership of Proposals	14
1.11.	Incurred Expenses	14
1.12.	Proposal Tenure	14
1.13.	No Texas Lottery Obligations	14
1.14.	Successful Proposer's Obligations	15
1.15.	Captions	15
1.16.	Parts Incorporated	15
2. Pro	POSAL PROCESS	16
2.1.	Contact Person	16
2.2.	Prohibition Against Unauthorized Contact	16
2.3.	Pre-Proposal Conference	16
2.4.	Letter of Intent to Propose	17
2.5.	Non-Disclosure Statement	17
2.6.	Technical Architecture Document	18
2.7.	Inquiries	18
2.8.	Submission of Proposal	18
2.9.	Response Format & Contents	20



2.10.	Letter of Transmittal	20
2.11.	Executive Summary	21
2.12.	Proposer's Contracting Authority	21
2.13.	Proposer's Cost Proposal	21
2.14.	Multiple Proposals	22
2.15.	Changes, Modifications and Cancellation	22
2.16.	Updates to Information Supporting a Proposal	22
2.17.	Additional Information	23
2.18.	Proposal Evaluation and Contract Award	23
2.19.	Site Visits and/or Oral Presentations	24
2.20.	Protest Procedure	24
3. CONTRA	ACTUAL TERMS AND CONDITIONS	25
3.1.	Introduction	25
3.2.	Governing Law and Venue	25
3.3.	Contract Elements	25
3.4.	Amendments	25
3.5.	Non-Waiver	26
3.6.	Clarification of Texas Lottery's Intent	26
3.7.	Relationship of the Parties	26
3.8.	Payment	27
3.9.	Assignments	28
3.10.	Subcontracting	28
3.11.	Lottery Approval of Staffing	28
3.12.	Background Investigations	29
3.13.	Compliance	30
3.14.	Term of Contract	30
3.15.	Termination at Will	30
3.16.	Termination for Cause	31
3.17.	Termination Related to Availability of Legislative Appropriations	32
3.18.	Termination Without Penalty	32
3.19.	No Liability Upon Termination	33



3.20.	Warranties	33
3.21.	Licenses and Permits	34
3.22.	Successful Proposer Site Visits	34
3.23.	Intellectual Property Rights	34
3.24.	Pre-Existing and Third-Party Rights	36
3.25.	Remediation	37
3.26.	Accounting Records	37
3.27.	Right to Audit	38
3.28.	Indemnification	38
3.29.	Insurance	39
3.30.	Self-Insurance	40
3.31.	Commercial General Liability Insurance	41
3.32.	Workers' Compensation & Employer's Liability Insurance	41
3.33.	Professional Liability (Errors and Omissions) Insurance	41
3.34.	Property Insurance	41
3.35.	Crime Insurance	42
3.36.	Performance Bond	42
3.37.	Disclosure of Litigation	42
3.38.	Changes in Ownership	43
3.39.	Force Majeure / Delay of Performance	43
3.40.	Taxes, Fees and Assessments	44
3.41.	Media Releases	44
3.42.	Advertising	44
3.43.	Hiring of Texas Lottery Personnel	44
3.44.	Hiring of Lobbyist, Consultant and/or Advisor; Supplemental Information	45
3.45.	Notices	45
3.46.	Non-Disclosure	46
3.47.	Usufruct	46
3.48.	Ticket Purchase	46
3.49.	Liquidated Damages	47
3.50.	Sanctions and Remedies Schedule	49



3.51.	Dispute Resolution	50
3.52.	Certifications	50
3.53.	Preferences	53
3.54.	Deceptive Trade Practices; Unfair Business Practices	54
3.55.	Immigration	54
•	Electronic and Information Resources Accessibility Standards, as Required by 1 TAC s 206 and 213 (Applicable to State Agency and Institution of Higher Education Purchases	5∠
3.57.	Cybersecurity Training, Prohibited Technologies, Cloud Computing and Data Protection.	54
3.58.	False Statements; Breach of Representations	55
3.59.	Limitation on Authority; No Other Obligations	56
3.60.	Proposer Assignment	56
3.61.	Code of Conduct	56
3.62.	Contact with Texas Lottery Commission	57
3.63.	Incidents and Anomalies	57
3.64.	U.S. Department of Homeland Security's E-Verify System	57
3.65.	Non-Exclusive Contract	58
3.66.	Survival	58
4. REQ	UIRED INFORMATION	59
4.1.	Experience of Proposer	59
4.2.	Experience of Key Personnel	60
4.3.	Proposer References	60
4.4.	Contact Person	61
4.5.	Conflict of Interest	61
4.6.	Financial Soundness	61
4.7.	Background Investigations	63
4.8.	Disclosure of Interested Parties	64
5. Hist	ORICALLY UNDERUTILIZED BUSINESS (HUB) PARTICIPATION	65
5.1.	HUB Requirement	65
5.2.	HSP Submission and Texas Lottery Review	65
5.3.	Assistance for Preparation of HSP	65
5.4.	Requirements for Completing the HSP Forms	66



5.5.	Subcontracting Opportunities	68
5.6.	Post-Contract Award	69
6. Scoi	PE OF SERVICES	70
6.1.	Background	70
6.2.	Business Architecture	71
6.3.	Web Environment Technical Architecture	72
6.4.	Software and Hardware Licenses or Subscription Services	72
6.5.	Capacity, Performance & Reliability	73
6.6.	Managed and Professional Services	76
6.7.	Hotline and Account Liaison	77
6.8.	Event Notifications	77
6.9.	Business Continuity and Recoverability	77
6.10.	Security	78
6.11.	Reports	80
6.12.	Maintenance	80
6.13.	Transition Plan	81
6.14.	Specified Option	81
6.15.	Other Associated Goods or Services (Offered Option)	81
ATTAC	HMENT A PROPOSER'S COMMITMENT	83
ATTAC	HMENT B FINANCIAL COMMITMENT AND RESPONSIBILITY	84
ATTAC	HMENT C HUB SUBCONTRACTING PLAN	85
ATTAC	HMENT C-1 HSP QUICK CHECK LIST	86
ATTAC	HMENT C-2 HUB SUBCONTRACTING OPPORTUNITY NOTIFICATION FORM	87
ATTAC	HMENT D TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE §466.155	88
ATTAC	HMENT D-1 BACKGROUND INFORMATION CERTIFICATION	90
ATTAC	HMENT E SAMPLE PERFORMANCE BOND	91
ATTAC	HMENT F SCORING MATRIX	92
ATTAC	HMENT G COST PROPOSAL	93
	HMENT H TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE CHAPTER 552 SUBCHAPTER J. ADDITIONAL SIONS RELATED TO CONTRACTING INFORMATION	95
	HMENT I LETTER OF INTENT TO PROPOSE	
MILAC	HIMERT I LEITER OF HTTERT TO I ROLOSE	70



ATTACHMENT J NON-DISCLOSURE STATEMENT	. 99
ATTACHMENT K SECURE ONLINE PORTAL	103



GLOSSARY OF TERMS

This Glossary assigns definitions to the listed terms. The definition given to a term listed in this Glossary applies whenever the term appears in this Request for Proposals (RFP) and in any response, including a Proposal, to this Request for Proposals.

Term	Definition	
Apparent Successful	The Proposer recommended by the evaluation committee and approved	
roposer by the Executive Director, subject to the execution of a		
_	Contract.	
Business Hours	The Texas Lottery's business hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. CT,	
	Monday through Friday, except State holidays.	
Contract	The agreement entered into by the Texas Lottery and the Successful	
	Proposer, which will incorporate the contents of this RFP and the	
	Successful Proposer's Proposal, except as specifically provided to the	
	contrary in the Contract and any amendments to the Contract.	
Contract Award	The day of the contract announcement after the signing of a Contract	
CD 4	between the Texas Lottery and the Successful Proposer.	
CPA	Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts.	
Day	A calendar day.	
Executive Director	The Executive Director of the Texas Lottery Commission or an	
	employee of the Texas Lottery Commission authorized to act on behalf	
T	of the Executive Director.	
Executive Management	The Executive Director of the Texas Lottery Commission and the	
Figure Voca	Charitable Bingo Operations Director.	
Fiscal Year	The Texas Lottery's fiscal year, which begins on September 1 and ends	
Historically Underutilized	on August 31 of the following year. A Historically Underutilized Business is a business that is certified by	
Business (HUB)	the State of Texas that (1) is at least 51% owned by an Asian Pacific	
Business (IICB)	American, Black American, Hispanic American, Native American,	
	American women, and/or Veteran (as defined by 38 U.S.C. Section	
	101(2)) who have suffered at least a 20 percent service-connected	
	disability as defined by 38 U.S.C. Section 101(16); (2) is a for-profit	
	entity that has not exceeded the size standards prescribed by 34 Texas	
	Administrative Code (TAC) §20.294, and has its principal place of	
	business in Texas; and (3) has an owner residing in Texas with a	
	proportionate interest who actively participates in the control,	
	operations and management of the entity's affairs. For further	
	explanation, see the Comptroller of Public Accounts (CPA) HUB rule	
	definitions at 34 TAC §20.282.	
HSP	The Historically Underutilized Business Subcontracting Plan (HSP)	
	required by Chapter 2161 of the Texas Government Code and by Texas	
	Lottery Commission Rule, 16 TAC §403.301 (See Attachment C.).	
Incident	An event or occurrence.	
	The worldwide legal rights or interests evidenced by or embodied in:	
Intellectual Property Rights	(i) any idea, design, concept, personality right, method, process,	
	technique, apparatus, invention, discovery, enhancement or	



	improvement, including any patents, trade secrets, and know-how; (ii) any work of authorship, including any copyrights, moral rights, reversionary rights or neighboring rights; and any derivative work thereto (iii) any trademark, service mark, trade dress, trade name, or other indicia of source or origin; (iv) domain names (v) any other proprietary or similar rights, and (vi) any applications, provisionals, registrations, renewals, continuations, continuations-in-part, or divisionals relating thereto. The Intellectual Property Rights of a party include all worldwide legal rights or interests that the party may have acquired by assignment or license with the right to grant sublicenses.
Major and Prime Contracts	The following Texas Lottery® contracts are considered major or prime contracts: lottery operations and services, scratch (instant) ticket manufacturing and services, advertising services, advertising media services lottery drawings certified public accounting services, drawings studio and production services, promotional products, internal audit services, TLC warehouse lease, internal control system, security management system and monitoring services, risk review and compliance monitoring services, website hosting services, promotional agreement with the National Medal of Honor Museum foundation, Houston claim center lease, retailer bonus payment management services, trademark license and promotional agreements with the Dallas Cowboys and the Houston Texans. The Texas Lottery may add or delete major or prime contracts at its sole option.
Offered Option	Offered Options are not identified in this RFP, but may be identified by the Proposer and included in the Proposal. This is an opportunity for Proposers to offer options that the Texas Lottery may not have been aware of at the time the RFP was written. The Texas Lottery makes no commitment to quantity or timing for acquisition of Offered Options. A Proposer is not obligated to include an Offered Option in the Proposal.
Proposal	All information and materials submitted by a Proposer in response to this RFP. This includes the sealed Cost Proposal, Technical Proposal, and other information and materials provided to the Texas Lottery by the Proposer prior to Contract Award.
Proposer An individual or entity that submits a Proposal. The te anyone acting on behalf of the individual or entity that Proposal, such as agents, employees and representatives.	
Responsive Proposal	A Proposal submitted which conforms in all material respects to the RFP, as determined solely by the Texas Lottery.
RFP	This Request for Proposals.
SPD	Statewide Procurement Division (SPD) is a division of the Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts.
Specified Option	A Specified Option must be proposed by the Proposer; however, the Texas Lottery does not commit to any quantity or timing for acquisition of a Specified Option. A Proposal may be rejected if a Specified Option is not included.
State	The State of Texas and its agencies, boards and commissions, officers and employees.



Subcontractor	A person who contracts with the Successful Proposer to work, to supply commodities, or contribute toward completing work for the Texas Lottery.
Successful Proposer	The Proposer with whom the Texas Lottery executes a Contract to provide the goods and services that this RFP requires.
Texas Lottery Commission, Texas Lottery, Lottery or TLC	That agency created by Chapters 466 and 467, Texas Government Code. The Texas Lottery Commission may be referred to as the Texas Lottery, Lottery or TLC throughout this document.
Working Days	Business days occurring Monday through Friday except for the legal holidays observed by the State of Texas. The terms "Working Days" and "Business Days" may be used interchangeably.
Works	Any tangible or intangible items or things that have been or will be prepared, created, maintained, serviced or developed by a Successful Proposer (or such third parties as the Successful Proposer may be permitted to engage) at any time following the effective date of the Contract, for or on behalf of TLC under the Contract, including but not limited to any (i) works of authorship (such as literary works, musical works, dramatic works, choreographic works, pictorial, graphic and sculptural works, motion pictures and other audiovisual works, sound recordings and architectural works, which includes but is not limited to lottery games, game names, game designs, ticket format and layout, manuals, instructions, printed material, graphics, artwork, images, illustrations, photographs, computer software, scripts, object code, source code or other programming code, HTML code, data, information, multimedia files, text web pages or web sites, other written or machine readable expression of such works fixed in any tangible media, and all other copyrightable works and any derivative works thereto), (ii) trademarks, service marks, trade dress, trade names, logos, or other indicia of source or origin, (iii) ideas, designs, concepts, personality rights, methods, processes, techniques, apparatuses, inventions, formulas, discoveries, enhancements or improvements, including any patents, trade secrets and know-how, (iv) domain names, (v) any copies, and similar or derivative works to any of the foregoing, (vii) all documentation and materials related to any of the foregoing, (vii) all other goods, services or deliverables to be provided to TLC under the Contract, and (viii) all Intellectual Property Rights in any of the foregoing.



1. GENERAL INFORMATION

1.1. Purpose

- 1.1.1. The Texas Lottery Commission is issuing this Request for Proposals (RFP) to obtain Proposals from qualified Proposers to provide web hosting and support services, including transition services, for the Texas Lottery Commission's web environment as further described in Part 6 of this RFP.
- 1.1.2. Pursuant to Section 2.4 of this RFP, prospective prime Proposers are required to submit a signed Letter of Intent (LOI) in order to submit a Proposal and participate in this RFP process. FAILURE TO SUBMIT A SIGNED LOI IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE SCHEDULE OF EVENTS WILL RESULT IN REJECTION OF A PROPOSAL AND DISQUALIFICATION OF THE PROPOSER.
- 1.1.3. Pursuant to Section 2.5 of this RFP, prospective Proposers are required to submit a signed Non-Disclosure Statement (NDS) in order to submit a Proposal and participate in this RFP process. The Texas Lottery has a confidential document entitled "Technical Architecture" that contains information on the current web environment. The TLC will provide the "Technical Architecture" document only to prospective Proposers who submit a signed NDS. FAILURE TO SUBMIT A SIGNED NDS IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE SCHEDULE OF EVENTS MAY RESULT IN REJECTION OF A PROPOSAL AND DISQUALIFICATION OF THE PROPOSER.

1.2. Our Vision and Mission

- 1.2.1. Vision To be the preeminent Lottery and Charitable Bingo agency through innovative leadership.
- 1.2.2. Texas Lottery Mission The Texas Lottery is committed to generating revenue for the State of Texas through the responsible management and sale of entertaining lottery products. The Texas Lottery will incorporate the highest standard of security, integrity, and responsible gaming principles, set and achieve challenging goals, provide quality customer service and utilize a TEAM approach.
- 1.2.3. Charitable Bingo Mission Provide authorized organizations the opportunity to raise funds for their charitable purposes by conducting bingo. Determine that all charitable bingo funds are used for a lawful purpose. Promote and maintain the integrity of the charitable bingo industry throughout Texas.



1.3. Our Core Values

- 1.3.1. Integrity and Responsibility The Texas Lottery Commission works hard to maintain the public trust by protecting and ensuring the security of our lottery games, systems, drawings, and operational facilities. We value and require ethical behavior by our employees, licensees, and vendors. We promote the integrity of charitable bingo in Texas for the benefit of charitable organizations.
- 1.3.2. Innovation We strive to incorporate innovation into our products to provide the citizens of Texas with the best entertainment experience available through our products. We pursue the use of technology that enhances the services that we provide to our customers and reduces our operating expenses. All proposed innovations must be authorized by Texas law, and do not include video lottery, casino gaming, internet-based lottery sales, fantasy sports, or any other activities not authorized by law.
- 1.3.3. Fiscal Accountability We emphasize fiscal accountability by ensuring that all expenditures directly or indirectly generate revenue, enhance security, fulfill regulatory requirements, improve customer service and/or boost productivity. We recognize our responsibility in generating revenue for the State of Texas without unduly influencing players to participate in our games. We maximize benefits to charities through the continual examination and review of charitable bingo operations.
- 1.3.4. Customer Responsiveness The Texas Lottery Commission takes pride in providing exemplary service to the people of Texas through the courteous dissemination of clear and accurate information about our products, services and regulatory functions. We seek and respond to feedback expressed by our employees, retailers, licensees and the playing and non-playing public. We apply this feedback in the development of our products and in the services that we provide.
- 1.3.5. Teamwork We are committed to creating an environment of mutual respect where open, honest communication is our cornerstone. We embrace the diversity of our team and individual perspectives in working together to achieve our common goals.
- 1.3.6. Excellence We strive for excellence by taking a position of leadership on issues that impact the Texas Lottery Commission and achieve challenging goals by focusing on our core values.

1.4. Schedule of Events

The following time periods are set forth for informational and planning purposes only. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to change any of the time periods and will post all changes on the Electronic State Business Daily, https://www.txsmartbuy.com/esbd, and/or the Texas Lottery website, http://www.texaslottery.com/ (Click on About, Doing Business with TLC, Procurement).



Date	Event
September 11, 2023	Issuance of RFP
(4:00 p.m., CENTRAL TIME)	
September 25, 2023	Pre-Proposal Conference (Virtual conference -
(1:30 p.m., CENTRAL TIME)	see Section 2.3.)
September 29, 2023	Letter of Intent (LOI) to Propose*
(4:00 p.m., CENTRAL TIME)	
October 6, 2023	Non-Disclosure Statement (NDS)**
(4:00 p.m., CENTRAL TIME)	
October 24, 2023	Written Questions Due (Round 1)
(4:00 p.m., CENTRAL TIME)	
(Late Questions will not be answered)	
On or before	Responses to Written Questions Issued
October 30, 2023	(Round 1)
November 6, 2023	Written Questions Due (Round 2)
(4:00 p.m. CENTRAL TIME)	
(Late Questions will not be answered)	
November 14, 2023	Responses to Written Questions Issued
(4:00 p.m., CENTRAL TIME)	(Round 2)
November 15, 2023	Final date for submission of draft HSP forms
(4:00 p.m., CENTRAL TIME)	and final date to conduct one-on-one
	workshops (Zoom, TEAMS or telephone
	conference)
November 30, 2023	Deadline for Proposals
(4:00 p.m., CENTRAL TIME)	
(Late Proposals will not be considered)	
On or before	Announcement of Apparent Successful
February 16, 2024	Proposer
(or as soon as possible thereafter)	

*FAILURE TO SIGN AND SUBMIT A LOI WILL RESULT IN REJECTION OF A PROPOSAL AND DISQUALIFICATION OF THE PROPOSER

**FAILURE TO SIGN AND SUBMIT A NDS MAY RESULT IN REJECTION OF A PROPOSAL AND DISQUALIFICATION OF THE PROPOSER.

1.5. Successful Proposer's / Lottery Relationship

The Texas Lottery Commission is a part of the Executive Branch of Texas State Government. The Texas Lottery will not relinquish control over lottery operations. The Successful Proposer shall function under the supervision of the Texas Lottery. Its operations will be subject to the same scrutiny and oversight that would apply if all operations were performed by Texas Lottery® employees. Accordingly, all operations must be conducted in adherence to applicable statutes and the highest ethical standards.



1.6. Procurement Authority

This RFP and all activities leading toward the execution of a written contract under this RFP are being conducted in accordance with the State Lottery Act (Tex. Gov't Code. §§ 466.001, et seq.), as amended; the Texas Lottery's administrative regulations (16 TAC §§ 401.101, et seq.); and other applicable laws of the State of Texas. All Proposers should read and be familiar with the State Lottery Act and 16 TAC §401.101.

1.7. Proposals Subject to The Texas Public Information Act

- 1.7.1. The Texas Lottery is subject to the Texas Public Information Act (Act) (Chapter 552, Government Code). Proposals submitted to the Texas Lottery in response to this RFP are subject (in their entirety) to release by the Texas Lottery as public information. A Proposal, or specific parts thereof, may, however, be shown by the Proposer to fall within one or more of the exceptions to disclosure provided in the Act, the State Lottery Act or other applicable law. Marking an entire Proposal as "confidential" or "copyrighted" is unacceptable. If a Proposer believes that parts of its Proposal are confidential under the Act, it should specify the confidential information by marking "Confidential" on each page or by each paragraph containing such information prior to submitting the Proposal to the Texas Lottery. In response to this section, Proposers shall provide the Texas Lottery with specific and detailed reasons for each item marked "Confidential". Vague and general claims to confidentiality are not acceptable. This detail is necessary so that the Texas Lottery will have sufficient information to provide to the Attorney General of Texas, if a ruling regarding the confidentiality of such information is requested. Failure of a Proposer to respond to such notification may result in the release of all or part of the Proposal as public information. It is the Proposer's obligation to submit briefing to the Attorney General setting forth the basis upon which the requested information should remain confidential. The Attorney General may determine all or part of a Proposal to be public information even though parts of the Proposal were marked "Confidential" by the Proposer. Additionally, see Section 552.0222 of the Act relating to contracting information that is considered public and must be released.
- 1.7.2. The Texas Lottery assumes no responsibility for asserting legal arguments to the Attorney General on behalf of Proposers.
- 1.7.3. Proposers are advised to consult with their legal counsel concerning disclosure issues resulting from this procurement process and to take precautions to safeguard trade secrets and other proprietary information.
- 1.7.4. The requirements of Subchapter J of the Act may apply to this Proposal and the Proposer, contractor, or vendor agrees that the contract can be terminated if the Proposer, contractor or vendor knowingly or intentionally fails to comply with a requirement of that subchapter. See Attachment H.



1.8. Misunderstanding or Lack of Information

By submitting a Proposal, a Proposer covenants and agrees that it fully understands and will abide by the terms and conditions of the RFP and it will not make any claims for, or have any rights to, cancellation or relief without penalty because of any misunderstanding or lack of information. The Executive Director reserves the right to accept Proposals by waiving minor technicalities if the Executive Director, within his or her sole discretion, determines it to be in the best interests of the Texas Lottery. The decision of the Executive Director shall be conclusive, and subject to protest under Section 2.20 of this RFP.

1.9. Rejection of Proposals and Cancellation of RFP

Issuance of this RFP and/or retention of Proposals does not constitute a commitment on the part of the Texas Lottery to award a Contract. The Texas Lottery maintains the right to reject any or all Proposals, and to cancel this RFP, if the Texas Lottery, in its sole discretion, considers it to be in its best interests to do so.

1.10. Ownership of Proposals

All materials submitted by a Proposer will become the property of the Texas Lottery and may be used as the Texas Lottery deems appropriate.

1.11. Incurred Expenses

The Texas Lottery accepts no obligations for costs incurred in preparing and submitting a Proposal. Proposals shall be submitted at the sole expense of the Proposer. All Proposals shall be prepared simply and economically, providing a straightforward, concise delineation of the Proposer's capabilities to satisfy the requirements of this RFP.

1.12. Proposal Tenure

All Proposals shall be valid for a period of one hundred and eighty (180) Days from the deadline for submitting Proposals.

1.13. No Texas Lottery Obligations

The Texas Lottery reserves the right to select qualified Proposals to this RFP without discussion of the Proposals with Proposers. It is understood that all Proposals will become a part of the Texas Lottery's official procurement files after the Contract has been awarded or the procurement has been terminated and will be available for public inspection except for portions that the Proposer has designated as proprietary and



confidential (see Sections 552.110 and 552.305 of the Public Information Act and RFP Section 1.7 above).

1.14. Successful Proposer's Obligations

The Successful Proposer shall always be responsible for the performance of any contractual obligations that may result from the award of the Contract and shall be liable for the non-performance of any or all Subcontractors.

1.15. Captions

The captions to the sections of this RFP are for convenience only and are not part of the RFP's substantive terms.

1.16. Parts Incorporated

All attachments listed in the Table of Contents are incorporated into and expressly made a part of this RFP.



2. PROPOSAL PROCESS

2.1. Contact Person

2.1.1. The sole point of contact for communications concerning this RFP will be Tammy Williams, whose mailing address and email address, are as follows:

Tammy Williams CTCD, CTCM
Contracts Specialist
Texas Lottery Commission
P. O. Box 16630
Austin, TX 78761-6630
Phone (512) 344-5146
contracts@lottery.state.tx.us

2.1.2. The Texas Lottery Headquarters' physical address for deliveries is:

Tammy Williams CTCD, CTCM
Contracts Specialist
George H.W. Bush State Office Building
Texas Lottery Commission
1801 N. Congress Avenue
Austin, TX 78701

2.2. Prohibition Against Unauthorized Contact

- 2.2.1. The Texas Lottery is committed to a procurement process that maintains the highest level of integrity. Accordingly, Proposers, as well as their agents, liaisons, advocates, lobbyists, "legislative consultants," representatives or others promoting their position, are limited to those communications authorized by and described in this RFP. Any attempt to influence any of the participants, whether that attempt is oral or written, formal or informal, direct or indirect, outside of this RFP process is strictly prohibited.
- 2.2.2. Should allegations of improper contact be made prior to Contract Award, the Executive Director may investigate those allegations and, in his sole discretion, disqualify a Proposer.

2.3. Pre-Proposal Conference

Prospective Proposers should plan to attend a virtual Pre-Proposal Conference. See the Schedule of Events for the date and time. The Pre-Proposal Conference will include an overview of the RFP and a presentation on the HUB Subcontracting Plan (HSP) requirements. A question-and-answer session will also take place regarding general and HSP questions. Attendance at the Pre-Proposal Conference is recommended, but not



mandatory. A link to the virtual Pre-Proposal Conference will be posted on the Texas Lottery website at www.texaslottery.com and on the Electronic State Business Daily (ESBD), https://www.txsmartbuy.com/esbd in advance of the day and time listed in the Schedule of Events. The Texas Lottery intends to use Microsoft TEAMS for the conference. A video of the Pre-Proposal Conference will be posted on the Texas Lottery website. All prospective Proposers are highly encouraged to view the video.

2.4. Letter of Intent to Propose

A Letter of Intent (LOI) (Attachment I) to propose by the prospective prime Proposer must be received in accordance with the Schedule of Events. Prospective prime Proposers not submitting a LOI will not be considered. This letter will also allow the prospective prime Proposer to submit a NDS and receive the technical architecture documents as described in Section 2.5. FAILURE TO SIGN AND SUBMIT A LOI IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE SCHEDULE OF EVENTS WILL RESULT IN REJECTION OF A PROPOSAL AND DISQUALIFICATION OF THE PROPOSER. LATE LOI'S WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. NO EXCEPTIONS WILL BE MADE

The LOI shall be signed by an authorized representative of the prime Proposer and must be delivered to the TLC via electronic email found in Section 2.7.2 by the Proposer's authorized representative or their designee.

2.5. Non-Disclosure Statement

Prospective Proposers are required to submit a signed Non-Disclosure Statement (NDS) (Attachment J), in accordance with the Schedule of Events. The Texas Lottery has a confidential document that contains information on the current web environment. The TLC will provide this document only to prospective Proposers who submit a signed NDS. In return for submitting the NDS, the Proposer will receive the technical architecture document and be allowed to participate in the question-and-answer sessions. FAILURE TO SIGN AND SUBMIT A NDS IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE SCHEDULE OF EVENTS MAY RESULT IN REJECTION OF A PROPOSAL AND DISQUALIFICATION OF THE PROPOSER. LATE NDS DOCUMENTS WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. NO EXCEPTIONS WILL BE MADE

The NDS shall be signed by an authorized representative of the Proposer and must be delivered to the TLC via electronic email found in Section 2.7.2 by the Proposer's authorized representative or their designee.

The TLC reserves the right to refuse to provide the technical architecture document to prospective Proposers that do not routinely provide web hosting services, or for any reason, due to the particularly sensitive nature of the Texas Lottery, and to promote and ensure the integrity and security in the operation and administration of the Lottery.



2.6. Technical Architecture Document

The prospective Proposer's authorized representative identified on the NDS will be provided the technical architecture document by email. The document will be password protected. The authorized representative will be provided a password via phone call to access the technical architecture document. The technical architecture document will be provided to the prospective Proposer's authorized representative within three (3) Working Days of receipt of the signed NDS after the deadline of submission in accordance with the Schedule of Events.

2.7. Inquiries

- 2.7.1. Written inquiries concerning this RFP will be accepted and responses will be emailed to Proposers, according to the timetable established in the Schedule of Events. Inquiries received after the deadlines set in the Schedule of Events may be reviewed by the Texas Lottery, but will not be answered. Any addenda or amendments, whether made as a result of a prospective Proposer's written inquiries or otherwise, will be emailed to Proposers. Responses will only be provided to Proposers who have submitted a signed NDS.
- 2.7.2. Inquiries shall be submitted by email by the inquiry submission deadline to:

contracts@lottery.state.tx.us

2.7.3. A Proposer shall inquire in writing and should obtain clarification as to any ambiguity, conflict, discrepancy, exclusionary specification, omission or error in this RFP (collectively, errors) prior to submitting a Proposal, but in no event shall be entitled to additional compensation, relief or time by reason of any error or its later correction. If a Proposer fails to obtain written clarification of any errors, the Proposer shall submit a Proposal at its own risk; and, if awarded a Contract, the Proposer shall be deemed to have waived any claim to contest the Texas Lottery's interpretation thereof.

2.8. Submission of Proposal

2.8.1. <u>Hand or Overnight Delivery Submission</u>. Printed Proposals may be delivered to Tammy Williams at the address provided in Section 2.1.2 and must be received no later than the deadline established in the Schedule of Events. Late Proposals will not be considered. No exceptions will be made. The Texas Lottery headquarters is located at 1801 N. Congress Ave., the George H. W. Bush State Office Building. This is a secure building, and all visitors must check in at the front desk in the lobby of the main building off E. 18th Street. If you are hand delivering a Proposal, please allow adequate time to check in and for TLC staff to retrieve your Proposal timely prior to submission time listed in the Schedule of Event. The Proposer shall submit one (1) signed original and one (1) copy of evidence of Financial Soundness. For Part 5 only, Proposers shall provide one (1) signed original and one (1) copy



of all required HSP documentation. Proposals submitted must be bound in a three-ring binder. The Cost Proposal shall be in a separately sealed envelope as an attachment to the original Proposal.

- 2.8.2. *Electronic Delivery Submission*. Only Proposers who have submitted a signed NDS (see Section 2.5) can submit an electronic Proposal. Electronic responses shall be sent via a secure online portal. Instructions for electronic Proposal submission is provided in the Secure Online Portal document (Attachment K). Proposers shall name each PDF document that includes the RFP Name and Number along with the applicable file name. Electronic responses must be received no later than the deadline established in the Schedule of Events. Late Proposals will not be considered. No exceptions will be made. For electronic submissions, Proposers shall submit one (1) signed original of its Proposal, one (1) copy of evidence of Financial Soundness, one (1) signed original of its Cost Proposal and one (1) signed original of its Part 5, that must be in a searchable and unprotected portable document format (PDF). Each PDF file attachment shall be a separate document and clearly named. To confirm receipt of all electronic submissions, Proposers should request a confirmation by e-mail.
- 2.8.3. If a Proposer submits multiple versions of the proposal document to ensure receipt, such as one by hand or overnight delivery and one by electronic delivery through the secure portal, the last received version that arrives before the Proposal deadline will be considered the official version designated for evaluation by the Evaluation Committee.
- 2.8.4. All Proposals must be organized and arranged to correspond directly with the numbered sections of this RFP, and all pages must be numbered. For Parts 1, 2 and 3 only, Proposers may provide a blanket acknowledgment and acceptance in lieu of a section-by-section response, unless a section requires a specific detailed answer from the Proposer. For Parts 4 and 6 only, Proposers shall provide a section-by-section response to the RFP. For Part 5, Proposers shall follow the instructions for completing and submitting an HSP.
- 2.8.5. If a Proposer is claiming any part(s) of its Proposal is confidential, the Proposer must provide a detailed response to Section 1.7 and mark the material as "Confidential".
- 2.8.6. A Proposer may not amend a commitment to comply with a specific section of this RFP by a later reference back to that section.
- 2.8.7. The Proposer's Commitment (Attachment A) and the Background Information Certification (Attachment D-1) shall be signed by an officer or agent of the Proposer with authority to contractually bind the Proposer, and the attachment must be included with the original Proposal.
- 2.8.8. Proposers are required to propose a complete solution to the Texas Lottery's requirements in their Proposal. Any items not specifically requested, but integral to the requested services, shall be included in the Proposal and identified in the appropriate sections thereof.



- 2.8.9. Proposers responding to this RFP must fully and completely address all goods, services and other requirements described in this RFP. Incomplete or partial Proposals will not be considered. The Proposer shall provide all information that the Proposer believes would be helpful to the Texas Lottery in evaluating the Proposer's ability to fulfill the RFP requirements.
- 2.8.10. In addition to the printed Proposal (if submitted in this format), the Proposer must also submit one copy of the entire Proposal, excluding the Cost Proposal, on a USB drive in a searchable and unprotected PDF file. If there is any disparity between the contents of the printed Proposal and the contents of the Proposal contained on the USB drive, the contents of the printed Proposal shall take precedence. The content on the USB drive or soft copy required herein will not be accepted in lieu of the signed original and copies as required in Section 2.8.1, except as otherwise allowed under this section.
- 2.8.11. Proposals that have been copyrighted, in whole or in part, by any Proposer are unacceptable and may be rejected as non-responsive.

2.9. Response Format & Contents

The Proposer must demonstrate its understanding of the requested goods and services and must address specifically in writing the Proposer's approach to providing each requirement in this RFP. Each Proposal must be organized in the manner described below:

- a. Letter of Transmittal;
- b. Executive Summary;
- c. Section-by-section response to the RFP (See Section 2.8.4 above.);
- d. Evidence of Financial Soundness (one (1) original and one (1) copy if submitting a printed version or one (1) separate PDF if submitting electronically;
- e. HUB Subcontracting Plan (one (1) original and one (1) copy if submitting a printed version or one (1) separate PDF if submitting electronically);
- f. Sealed Cost Proposal (Attachment to the original Proposal only if submitting a printed version or one (1) separate PDF if submitting electronically);
- g. Proposer's Commitment (Attachment A); and
- h. Background Information Certification (Attachment D-1).

2.10. Letter of Transmittal

2.10.1. Proposers must submit a Letter of Transmittal that identifies the entity submitting the Proposal and includes a commitment by that entity to provide the goods and services required by the Texas Lottery in this RFP. The Letter of Transmittal must state that the Proposal is valid for one hundred and eighty (180) Days from the Day after the deadline for submitting Proposals. Any Proposal containing a term of less than one hundred and eighty (180) Days



for acceptance shall be rejected. The Letter of Transmittal must be signed by a person(s) legally authorized to bind the Proposer to the representations in the Proposal. The Proposer should also indicate, in its Letter of Transmittal, why it believes it is the most qualified Proposer to provide the goods and services required by the Texas Lottery in this RFP.

2.10.2. The Letter of Transmittal must include a statement of acceptance of the terms and conditions set forth in Part 3 of this RFP that will be included in the Contract. If the Proposer takes exception to any of the proposed terms and conditions, those exceptions must be noted in the Letter of Transmittal. Proposers shall provide specific and detailed reasons for each exception, together with suggested alternative language. Vague and general exceptions are not acceptable. Proposers should realize, however, that failure to accept the terms and conditions specified in Part 3 of the RFP may result in disqualification of the Proposal.

2.11. Executive Summary

- 2.11.1. Proposers must provide an executive summary of their Proposal (excluding cost information) that asserts that the Proposer is providing, in its Proposal, all the requirements of this RFP. If the Proposer is providing goods or services beyond those specifically requested, those goods or services must be identified. If the Proposer is offering goods or services that do not meet the specific requirements of this RFP, but in the opinion of the Proposer are equivalent or superior to those specifically requested, any such differences must be noted in the Executive Summary. The Proposer should realize, however, that failure to provide the goods and services specifically requested may result in disqualification.
- 2.11.2. The Proposer must demonstrate its understanding of the requested goods and services and must address specifically, in writing, the Proposer's approach to providing each requirement in this RFP.
- 2.11.3. The Executive Summary must not exceed five (5) pages and should represent a full and concise summary of the contents of the Proposal.

2.12. Proposer's Contracting Authority

The Proposer warrants and represents that the person named on the Proposer's Commitment (Attachment A) has the full right, power and is legally authorized to execute the Contract resulting from this RFP on behalf of the Proposer. Commitments must be unqualified, not limited, and fully commit the Proposer to provide the goods and services required under this RFP.

2.13. Proposer's Cost Proposal

2.13.1. The Proposer must state its pricing for all goods and services rendered during the course of the proposed Contract, including any and all costs involved that are to be paid or reimbursed by the Texas Lottery. The pricing for the required goods and services is to be



presented only in the format set forth in Attachment G of the RFP. Pricing information shall include all costs associated with providing the required goods and services and must be submitted in a separate, sealed envelope clearly marked as such, attached to the original Proposal only for hand or overnight delivery submission or in a separate PDF clearly named as such for electronic submission. No reimbursement is available to the Successful Proposer beyond the amount agreed to be paid for the goods and services provided. Pricing agreed to in any resulting Contract shall be firm and remain constant through the life of the Contract unless amended pursuant to the terms of the Contract as described under Section 3.4 of the RFP.

2.13.2. The Proposer shall not disclose its Cost Proposal or other cost information in the body of its written Proposal. Including cost information in the written Proposal may be cause for disqualification.

2.14. Multiple Proposals

Each Proposer may submit only one (1) Proposal. If a Proposer submits more than one Proposal, all Proposals from that Proposer may be rejected.

2.15. Changes, Modifications and Cancellation

The Texas Lottery reserves the right to make changes to and/or cancel this RFP and will post all changes and modifications, whether made as a result of a potential Proposer's written inquiries or otherwise, and cancellation notices on the Electronic State Business Daily and the Texas Lottery websites. It is the responsibility of the Proposer to check these websites for any additional information regarding this RFP. If the Proposer fails to monitor the ESBD and TLC websites for any changes or modifications to the RFP, such failure will not relieve the Proposer of its obligation to fulfill the requirements as posted.

2.16. Updates to Information Supporting a Proposal

Following the submission of Proposals and prior to the signing of a Contract, the Proposer is under a continuing obligation to notify the Texas Lottery in writing of any updates or changes to information offered in support of its Proposal that might reasonably be expected to affect the Texas Lottery's consideration of the Proposal. Nothing in this section shall be interpreted to permit unilateral modification by a Proposer of its commitment to provide goods and services described in its Proposal as filed for the cost stated therein.



2.17. Additional Information

By submitting a Proposal, the Proposer grants the Executive Director the right to obtain any information from any lawful source regarding the past history, practices, conduct, ability and eligibility under the State Lottery Act of the Proposer to supply goods, services and to fulfill requirements under this RFP, and the past history, practices, conduct, ability and eligibility of any director, officer or key employee of the Proposer. By submitting a Proposal, the Proposer generally releases from liability and waives all claims against any party providing information about the Proposer at the request of the Executive Director. Such information may be taken into consideration in evaluating Proposals.

2.18. Proposal Evaluation and Contract Award

- 2.18.1. The Texas Lottery Commission intends to conduct a fair, comprehensive, and impartial evaluation of all Proposals received in response to this RFP using an evaluation committee. The evaluation committee will be selected by the Executive Director and may consist of Texas Lottery employees or outside individuals with expertise in particular areas. In addition, the Texas Lottery's General Counsel, other in-house legal counsel, and outside legal counsel may assist by advising the evaluation committee. Texas Lottery employees and consultants may also assist in the process as technical non-voting members of the evaluation committee.
- 2.18.2. Each member of the evaluation committee will independently score each Proposal responsive to this RFP. Evaluation committee members may seek, obtain and consider the opinions of other committee members or subject matter experts (including Texas Lottery staff, staff from other Texas agencies and consultants retained by the Texas Lottery) when evaluating and independently scoring particular areas of the Proposals.
- 2.18.3. The evaluation committee may request clarification of information or representations in a Proposal before completing the initial evaluation. Requests for clarification and responses to requests for clarification will be in writing and will become part of the evaluation record.
- 2.18.4. The procurement process will be conducted in accordance with 16 TAC §401.101.
- 2.18.5. At a minimum, the factors to be considered by the evaluation committee in evaluating Proposals shall include:
 - (i) the proposer's price to provide the goods or services;
 - (ii) the probable quality of the offered goods or services;
 - (iii) The agency's evaluation of the likelihood of the proposal to produce the desired outcome for the agency, considering, among other criteria:



- (I) the quality of the proposer's past performance in contracting with the agency, with other state entities, or with private sector entities;
- (II) the qualifications of the proposer's personnel;
- (III) the experience of the proposer in providing the requested goods or services:
- (IV) the financial status of the proposer; and
- (iv) whether the proposer performed the good faith effort required by the HUB subcontracting plan, when the agency has determined that subcontracting is probable.

The evaluation committee also may consider vendor performance reviews maintained by the Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts under Tex. Gov't Code §2262.055.

A copy of the scoring matrix is included as Attachment F.

2.18.6. A written notice of Contract Award will be posted on the ESBD and sent to all Proposers immediately following execution of the Contract.

2.19. Site Visits and/or Oral Presentations

The Texas Lottery, in its sole discretion, reserves the right to conduct site visits and/or to require Proposers to make oral presentations prior to the Contract Award and may consider such presentations and visits when evaluating Proposals. Proposers will be notified in writing and will be provided with equal advance notification of site visits and/or oral presentation assignments and guidelines.

2.20. Protest Procedure

Any protest shall be governed by Tex. Gov't Code §466.101 and 16 TAC §§ 401.102-103.



3. CONTRACTUAL TERMS AND CONDITIONS

3.1. Introduction

This part sets forth terms and conditions applicable to the procurement process as well as terms and conditions that will become part of the Contract. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to incorporate additional provisions in the Contract in the best interest of the Texas Lottery.

3.2. Governing Law and Venue

The procurement process, the award procedure, and the Contract shall be governed by, construed and interpreted in accordance with the applicable laws of the State of Texas. Any and all actions or suits brought by a Proposer or any related party regarding this RFP or the Contract shall be brought in the state district court located in Austin, Travis County, Texas. By submitting a Proposal, a Proposer is deemed to waive the right to bring any action in any other court. This section is purely a venue provision and shall not be deemed a waiver of sovereign immunity.

3.3. Contract Elements

- 3.3.1. The Contract between the Texas Lottery and the Successful Proposer will follow the general format specified by the Texas Lottery. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to negotiate provisions in addition to those stipulated in this RFP. The contents of this RFP, as modified by published addenda or amendments, and the Successful Proposer's Proposal, will be incorporated into the Contract. In the event of any conflict or contradiction between or among these documents, the documents shall control in the following order of precedence: the written Contract, the RFP, and the Successful Proposer's Proposal. Specific exceptions to this general rule may be noted in the Contract.
- 3.3.2. The Texas Lottery has determined that subcontracting opportunities are probable under this RFP. Therefore, the Texas Lottery requires the submission of an HSP as a part of each Proposal, as discussed further in Part 5 of this RFP. The HSP, if accepted by the Texas Lottery, will become a provision of the Contract.
- 3.3.3.If any term or provision of this RFP or the Contract is determined by a court of competent jurisdiction to be invalid, void or unenforceable, the remainder of the RFP or Contract shall remain in full force and effect and shall in no way be affected, impaired or invalidated.

3.4. Amendments

The Contract may be amended only by written agreement signed by both parties.



3.5. Non-Waiver

The failure of the Texas Lottery to object to, or to take affirmative action with respect to, any conduct of the Successful Proposer which is in violation or breach of the terms of the Contract shall not be construed as a waiver of the violation or breach, or of any future violation or breach. Nothing in this RFP, or the Contract, shall constitute or be construed as a waiver of any of the privileges, rights, defenses, remedies, or immunities available to the Texas Lottery Commission, as an agency of the State of Texas. The failure to enforce, or any delay in the enforcement, of any privileges, rights, defenses, remedies, or immunities available to the Texas Lottery Commission under this contract or under applicable law shall not constitute a waiver of such privileges, rights, defenses, remedies, or immunities, or be considered as a basis for estoppel.

3.6. Clarification of Texas Lottery's Intent

It is the responsibility of the Successful Proposer to address and resolve all questions with the Texas Lottery's designated points of contact, and to achieve a clear understanding of all Texas Lottery requirements during each stage of the Contract term. The Texas Lottery will use reasonable efforts to provide timely responses to questions of policy or procedure as they may affect the Successful Proposer's performance. Key Texas Lottery staff will be available to the Successful Proposer on a reasonable basis, but may not be available on weekends, or State or national holidays, as defined in Tex. Gov't Code §662.003.

3.7. Relationship of the Parties

The Successful Proposer and the Texas Lottery agree and understand that the Successful Proposer shall render the goods, services, and requirements under the Contract as an independent contractor, and nothing contained in the Contract will be construed to create or imply a joint venture, partnership, employer/employee relationship, principal agent relationship or any other relationship between the parties. Employees of the Successful Proposer will not be considered employees of the Texas Lottery within the meaning of any federal, state, or local law, ordinance, or regulation including, but not limited to, laws, ordinances, or regulations concerning unemployment insurance, social security benefits, workers compensation, or withholding requirements. The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for complying with any such laws, ordinances, or regulations, and shall indemnify and hold harmless the Texas Lottery from any costs or damages, including attorney's fees, sustained by the Texas Lottery resulting from the Successful Proposer's breach of its obligations under this section. The Texas Lottery will withhold indemnified losses from payments to the Successful Proposer, or, if no payments are made, the Texas Lottery will make demand of payment of indemnified losses. The



Successful Proposer must make payment within thirty (30) Days of the Texas Lottery's demand.

3.8. Payment

- 3.8.1. All payments will be made in accordance with Tex. Gov't Code ch. 2251. ("Payment for Goods and Services"). The Successful Proposer shall submit separate invoices monthly for the previous month's services. Each invoice shall note the contract number, services rendered and date of services. Invoices may be submitted by mail to the Texas Lottery Commission, P. O. Box 16630, Austin, Texas 78761-6630, Attn: Accounts Payable or by e-mail to AccountsPayable@lottery.state.tx.us. Email invoices are preferred. Payments will be made only upon the completion of services or after the delivery of goods authorized in an approved invoice.
- 3.8.2. Under Tex. Gov't Code §2251.025, interest is not due on a payment until it becomes "overdue." A payment is not overdue until the 31st day after the latter of: (1) the date the Texas Lottery receives the goods covered by the contract; (2) the date the performance of service under the contract is completed; or (3) the date the Texas Lottery receives an invoice for the goods or services, according to Tex. Gov't Code §2251.021. Services are "completed" when accepted by the Texas Lottery.
- 3.8.3. The Successful Proposer acknowledges that the State of Texas requires consistent, high-quality performance during the entire term of any Contract and during any transition to an alternate or successor provider. The Successful Proposer agrees that to ensure such consistent, high-quality performance, and an orderly transition to a new vendor, the Texas Lottery may withhold the last three (3) payments due during the last year of the Contract (the "Hold Back"). In the event that the Successful Proposer fully and completely performs all of its duties under the Contract, and a successful transition to an alternative provider is completed, then upon such completion the Texas Lottery shall pay the Hold Back to the Successful Proposer. In the event that the Successful Proposer fails to fully and completely perform all of its duties under the Contract, or the transition to an alternative vendor is unsuccessful, and such failure is proximately caused in whole or part by any act or omission of the Successful Proposer, the Texas Lottery shall be entitled to retain the Hold Back or such portion as the Executive Director deems equitable.
- 3.8.4. The Successful Proposer agrees that if the Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts is prohibited from issuing a warrant to the Successful Proposer under Tex. Gov't Code §403.055, any payments owed to the Successful Proposer under the Contract will be applied towards the debt or delinquent taxes that the Successful Proposer owes the State of Texas until the debt or delinquent taxes are paid in full.



3.9. Assignments

- 3.9.1. No right or obligation of the Successful Proposer under the Contract may be assigned by the Successful Proposer without the prior written approval of the Texas Lottery, and in the event of any such approval, the terms and conditions hereof shall apply to and bind the party or parties to whom the right or obligation is assigned as fully and completely as the Successful Proposer is hereunder bound and obligated. No assignment shall operate to release the Successful Proposer from its liability for the timely and effective performance of its obligations hereunder. Assignments made in violation of this provision shall be null and void.
- 3.9.2. Subject to the limitations on assignment contained herein, the Contract shall inure to the benefit of, and be binding upon, the successors and assigns of the respective parties hereto.

3.10. Subcontracting

- 3.10.1. If any part of the Contract between the Texas Lottery and the Successful Proposer is to be subcontracted, the Successful Proposer must obtain prior written approval from the Texas Lottery, and the Subcontractor must comply with all applicable requirements of the Texas Lottery. The Texas Lottery reserves the sole right to require the Successful Proposer to terminate any Subcontractor with or without cause.
- 3.10.2. In the event the Texas Lottery approves of the use of any Subcontractor under an approved HUB Subcontracting Plan in accordance with Part 5, the Successful Proposer is not relieved of its responsibility and obligation to meet all the requirements of this RFP.
- 3.10.3. The Texas Lottery will incur no additional obligations and the obligations of the Successful Proposer will not be reduced as a result of any such subcontracts.
- 3.10.4. The Successful Proposer agrees to indemnify and hold the Texas Lottery harmless from all claims and actions of the Successful Proposer's Subcontractors. The Texas Lottery will withhold indemnified losses from payments to the Successful Proposer, or, if no payments are made, the Texas Lottery will make demand of payment of indemnified losses. The Successful Proposer must make payment within thirty (30) Days of the Texas Lottery's demand.
- 3.10.5. The Successful Proposer's obligation to pay Subcontractors is governed by Tex. Gov't Code §2251.022 (Time for Payment by Vendor), as it may be amended.

3.11. Lottery Approval of Staffing

3.11.1. The Successful Proposer shall not employ or contract with or permit the employment of unfit or unqualified persons or persons not skilled in the tasks assigned to them. The Successful Proposer shall at all times employ sufficient labor to carry out functions and services in the manner and time prescribed by the Contract. "Unfit" is defined as any person convicted of a felony, criminal fraud, gambling or gambling-related offense or a person



convicted of a misdemeanor involving moral turpitude whose sentence, parole, mandatory supervision or probation ended less than ten (10) years ago. (See Section 3.12.) The Successful Proposer shall be responsible to the Texas Lottery for the acts and omissions of the Successful Proposer's employees, agents (including, but not limited to, lobbyists) and Subcontractors and the Successful Proposer shall enforce strict discipline among the Successful Proposer's employees, agents (including, but not limited to, lobbyists) and Subcontractors performing the services under the Contract.

- 3.11.2. The Successful Proposer shall provide the Texas Lottery written notification and justification within three (3) Working Days of any personnel changes involving the Successful Proposer's key personnel assigned to the Texas Lottery account. The Successful Proposer shall provide the Texas Lottery with the resume of the person who is to be hired or placed on the Texas Lottery account and must receive written approval from the Texas Lottery prior to the person's working on the account.
- 3.11.3. Notwithstanding anything herein to the contrary, any person employed by the Successful Proposer shall, at the written request of the Texas Lottery, and within the Texas Lottery's sole discretion, be removed immediately by the Successful Proposer from work relating to the Contract.

3.12. Background Investigations

- 3.12.1. Under Tex. Gov't Code §466.103, the Executive Director of the Texas Lottery is prohibited from awarding a contract for goods or services related to lottery operations to a person or legal entity who would not qualify for a sales agent license under the requirements of Tex. Gov't Code §466.155. (See Attachment D.)
- 3.12.2. The Texas Lottery Commission may initiate investigations into the backgrounds of (a) the Successful Proposer; (b) any of the Successful Proposer's officers, directors, investors, owners, partners and other principals, as more particularly described in Tex. Gov't Code §466.155 (collectively, Successful Proposer Principals); (c) any of the Successful Proposer's employees; (d) any of the Successful Proposer's Subcontractors, or any of the Subcontractors' officers, directors, investors, owners, partners, principals or employees (collectively, Subcontractor Personnel); or (e) any other associates of the Successful Proposer it deems appropriate. The Texas Lottery Commission may also request background information for a spouse, child, brother, sister, or parent residing as a member of the same household in the principal place of residence of the Successful Proposer, any Successful Proposer Principals, or Successful Proposer employees described above. Such background investigations may include fingerprint identification by the Texas Department of Public Safety, the Federal Bureau of Investigation, and any other law enforcement agency. The Texas Lottery may terminate the Contract based solely upon the results of these background investigations. (See Attachment D-1.)
- 3.12.3. The Successful Proposer agrees that, during the term of the Contract and any renewal thereof, it shall be obligated to provide such information about any Successful Proposer



Principals, Successful Proposer employees, and Subcontractor Personnel as the Texas Lottery may prescribe. The Successful Proposer also agrees that the Texas Lottery may conduct background investigations of such persons.

3.12.4. Upon notification by the Texas Lottery to the Successful Proposer that the Texas Lottery objects to an employee based on the results of a background investigation, the Successful Proposer shall prevent that employee from working on the Texas Lottery account and shall deny that employee access to the Texas Lottery systems.

3.13. Compliance

The Successful Proposer agrees to comply with all applicable laws, rules and regulations, including without limitation those involving non-discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex and disability.

3.14. Term of Contract

- 3.14.1. The Contract will commence upon execution, and continue through August 31, 2027, subject to the termination provisions in this RFP and subject to the Texas Lottery being continued and funded by the Texas Legislature.
- 3.14.2. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to extend the Contract, at its sole discretion, for up to two (2) additional two-year periods, at the Contract rate or rates as modified during the term of the Contract.
- 3.14.3. At the end of the initial term or any extension period, the Texas Lottery, at its sole discretion, reserves the right to extend the Contract for up to six (6) additional months, in one-month intervals, at the Contract rate or rates as modified during the term of this Contract.
- 3.14.4. At the end of the Contract term, or upon earlier termination under any provision of this Contract, the Successful Proposer shall, in good faith and with reasonable cooperation, aid in the transition to any new arrangement and provider, if requested by the Texas Lottery.

3.15. Termination at Will

The Texas Lottery, in its sole discretion, may terminate, in whole or in part, the Contract at will and without cause, upon no less than thirty (30) Days' advance written notice. The Texas Lottery also may terminate the Contract immediately with written notice if the Executive Director, in his or her sole judgment, believes that the integrity or security of the Texas Lottery is in jeopardy and it is in the best interest of the Texas Lottery to do so. The Texas Lottery's right to terminate for convenience the Contract is cumulative of all rights and remedies which exist now or in the future.



3.16. Termination for Cause

The Texas Lottery reserves the right to terminate the Contract, in whole or in part unless otherwise provided by the Federal Bankruptcy Code or any successor law, upon no less than five (5) Days' notice under any of the following conditions:

- a. A receiver, conservator, liquidator or trustee of the Successful Proposer, or of any of its property, is appointed by order or decree of any court or agency or supervisory authority having jurisdiction; or an order for relief is entered against the Successful Proposer under the Federal Bankruptcy Code; or the Successful Proposer is adjudicated bankrupt or insolvent; or any portion of the property of the Successful Proposer is sequestered by court order and such order remains in effect for more than thirty (30) Days after such party obtains knowledge thereof; or a petition is filed against the Successful Proposer under any state, reorganization, arrangement, insolvency, readjustment of debt, dissolution, liquidation, or receivership law of any jurisdiction, whether now or hereafter in effect, and such petition is not dismissed within thirty (30) Days, or
- b. The Successful Proposer makes an assignment for the benefit of its creditors, or admits in writing its inability to pay its debts generally as they become due, or consents to the appointment of a receiver, trustee, or liquidator of the Successful Proposer or of all or any part of its property; or judgment for the payment of money in excess of fifty thousand dollars (\$50,000.00) (which is not covered by insurance) is rendered by any court or governmental body against the Successful Proposer, and the Successful Proposer does not discharge the same or provide for its discharge in accordance with its terms, or procure a stay of execution thereof within thirty (30) Days from the date of entry thereof, and within said thirty-day period or such longer period during which execution of such judgment shall have been stayed, appeal therefrom and cause the execution thereof to be stayed during such appeal while providing such reserves therefore as may be required under generally accepted accounting principles; or a writ or warrant of attachment or any similar process shall be issued by any court against all or any material portion of the property of the Successful Proposer, and such writ or warrant of attachment or any similar process is not released or bonded within thirty (30) Days after its entry, or
- A court of competent jurisdiction finds that the Successful Proposer has failed to adhere to any laws, ordinances, rules, regulations or orders of any public authority having jurisdiction, or
- d. The Successful Proposer fails to communicate with the Texas Lottery as required by the Contract, or
- e. The Successful Proposer fails to remove any person from work relating to the Contract upon written notice from the Texas Lottery, or
- f. The Successful Proposer breaches the RFP's standard of confidentiality with respect to this RFP or the goods or services provided thereunder, or



- g. The Texas Lottery makes a written determination that the Successful Proposer has failed to substantially perform under the Contract and specifies the events resulting in the Texas Lottery's determination thereof, or
- h. The Successful Proposer fails to comply with any of the terms, conditions or provisions of the Contract, in any manner whatsoever, or
- i. The Successful Proposer engages in any conduct that results in a negative public impression including, but not limited to, creating even an appearance of impropriety with respect to the Texas Lottery, Texas Lottery games, the Successful Proposer, or the State of Texas.

3.17. Termination Related to Availability of Legislative Appropriations

All obligations of the Texas Lottery are subject to the availability of legislative appropriations, and are subject to statutory restrictions of the Texas Legislature and the Texas Constitution. The Successful Proposer acknowledges the ability of the Texas Lottery to make payments under the Contract is contingent upon the continued availability and authorization for expenditure of funds. The Successful Proposer further acknowledges funds may not be specifically appropriated for the Contract and the Texas Lottery's continual ability to make payments under the Contract is contingent upon the funding levels appropriated to the agency. The Texas Lottery will use all reasonable and lawful efforts to ensure funds are available. The Successful Proposer agrees if future levels of funding for the Texas Lottery are not sufficient to continue operations without operational reductions, the Texas Lottery, in its sole discretion, may terminate the Contract, either in whole or in part. In the event of such termination, the Texas Lottery will not be considered to be in default or breach under the Contract, nor shall it be liable for any damages or other amounts caused by or associated with such termination. The Texas Lottery shall make reasonable best efforts to provide advance written notice of Contract termination to the Successful Proposer. In the event of termination, the Successful Proposer shall, unless otherwise mutually agreed upon in writing, cease all work immediately. The Texas Lottery shall be liable for payments limited only to the portion of work the agency authorized in writing before the termination date that the Successful Proposer has completed, delivered to the agency, and that is accepted by the agency.

3.18. Termination Without Penalty

Under Tex. Gov't Code §466.014(c), the Executive Director is permitted to terminate the Contract, without penalty, if an investigation reveals that the Successful Proposer would not be eligible for a sales agent license under Tex. Gov't Code §466.155. (See Attachments D and D-1)



3.19. No Liability Upon Termination

If the Contract is terminated for any reason, the Texas Lottery and the State of Texas shall not be liable to the Successful Proposer for any damages, losses, financial obligations, breach of contract, or any other claims or amounts arising from or related to any such termination. However, the Successful Proposer may be entitled to the remedies provided in Tex. Gov't Code ch. 2260.

3.20. Warranties

- 3.20.1. The Successful Proposer warrants and agrees that it is lawfully organized and constituted under all applicable national, international, state and local laws, ordinances and other authorities of its domicile and is otherwise in full compliance with all legal requirements of its domicile.
- 3.20.2. The Successful Proposer warrants and agrees that it has the legal authority and capacity to enter into and perform the Contract, and that it has the financial ability to perform its obligations under such Contract.
- 3.20.3. The Successful Proposer warrants and agrees that it is duly authorized to operate and do business in all places where it will be required to do business under the Contract; that it has obtained or will obtain all necessary licenses and permits required in connection with such Contract; and that it will fully comply with all laws, decrees, labor standards and regulations of its domicile and wherever performance occurs during the term of such Contract.
- 3.20.4. The Successful Proposer warrants and agrees that it has no present interest and shall not acquire, or assign to any third party, any interest that would conflict in any manner with its duties and obligations under the Contract.
- 3.20.5. The Successful Proposer warrants and agrees that all goods and services it supplies in its performance under the Contract shall meet the performance standards required thereunder and shall be performed in a prompt, high quality, professional and competent manner using only qualified personnel.
- 3.20.6. The Successful Proposer warrants and agrees that it shall not take any action inconsistent with any of the terms, conditions, agreements, or covenants set forth in this RFP without the express written consent of the Texas Lottery.
- 3.20.7. The Successful Proposer warrants that it is eligible for a sales agent license under Tex. Gov't Code §466.155. (See Attachments D and D-1)
- 3.20.8. The Successful Proposer warrants and agrees that it shall not sell, assign, lease, transfer, pledge, hypothecate, or otherwise dispose of any component of any goods or system proposed in response to the RFP or any interest therein, or permit any of it to become a fixture or accession to other goods or property.



3.21. Licenses and Permits

The Successful Proposer shall obtain, maintain and pay for all licenses, permits and certificates, including all professional licenses required by any statute, ordinance, rule or regulation. The Successful Proposer shall immediately notify the Texas Lottery of any suspension, revocation or other detrimental action against its licenses, permits or certificates.

3.22. Successful Proposer Site Visits

The Texas Lottery shall have the free and unrestricted right, acting by itself or through its authorized representatives, to enter the premises of the Successful Proposer and any Subcontractors, and to enter any other sites involved in providing goods and/or services under the Contract, to examine their operations and to inspect and copy the records of the Successful Proposer and/or Subcontractors pertaining to goods and services provided under the Contract. The Successful Proposer agrees that the Successful Proposer and its Subcontractors shall implement all reasonable quality control and security procedures requested by the Texas Lottery or representatives as designated by the Texas Lottery. The Texas Lottery will use reasonable efforts not to disrupt the normal business operations of the Successful Proposer (or Subcontractor, as applicable) during site visits announced or unannounced.

3.23. Intellectual Property Rights

- 3.23.1. *Ownership*. As between the Successful Proposer and the Texas Lottery, the Works and Intellectual Property Rights in the Works are and shall be owned exclusively by the Texas Lottery, and not the Successful Proposer. The Successful Proposer specifically agrees that all Works shall be considered "works made for hire" and that the Works shall, upon creation, be owned exclusively by the Texas Lottery. To the extent that the Works, under applicable law, may not be considered works made for hire, the Successful Proposer hereby agrees that the Contract transfers, grants, conveys, assigns, and relinquishes exclusively to the Texas Lottery all right, title and interest in and to the Works, and all Intellectual Property Rights in the Works, without the necessity of any further consideration, and the Texas Lottery shall be entitled to obtain and hold in its own name all Intellectual Property Rights in and to the Works, subject to any exceptions with respect to pre-existing or third party rights as set forth below.
- 3.23.2. Ownership of Prior Rights by the Texas Lottery. All property and tangible or intangible items, including the Intellectual Property Rights therein, that were created, developed or owned by the Texas Lottery prior to the issuance of this RFP or execution of the Contract (e.g., copyrights, trademarks, etc.) shall continue to be exclusively owned by the Texas Lottery, and the Successful Proposer shall have no ownership thereof, and no rights thereto, other than the limited, non-exclusive right to use such property or tangible and intangible



items solely for the purposes se t forth in this RFP or the Contract, if any, and only for the duration of such Contract.

- 3.23.3. Ownership of Prior Rights by the Successful Proposer. All property and tangible or intangible items, including the Intellectual Property Rights therein, that were created, developed or owned by the Successful Proposer prior to the issuance of this RFP shall continue to be exclusively owned by the Successful Proposer, and the Texas Lottery shall have no ownership thereof, and no rights thereto, other than the limited, non-exclusive right to use such property or tangible or intangible items solely for the purposes set forth in this RFP or the Contract. All intellectual property relating to the goods and/or services set forth herein or under the Contract, including the Intellectual Property Rights in those goods and/or services, that was created, developed or licensed by the Successful Proposer prior to the issuance of this RFP or the execution of the Contract, or during the term of the Contract, to the extent such intellectual property is not considered "Works" as defined above, shall be, and is, licensed to the Texas Lottery on a non-exclusive, perpetual, irrevocable, royalty-free, worldwide basis, to allow the Texas Lottery or its designees to provide, and continue to provide, the goods and services set forth herein or under the Contract, including after the expiration or termination of the Contract.
- 3.23.4. Further Actions. The Successful Proposer, upon request and without further consideration, shall perform any acts that may be deemed necessary or desirable by the Texas Lottery to evidence more fully the transfer of ownership of all Works to the Texas Lottery to the fullest extent possible, including but not limited to the execution, acknowledgement and delivery of such further documents in a form determined by the Texas Lottery. In the event the Texas Lottery shall be unable for any reason to obtain the Successful Proposer's signature on any document necessary for any purpose set forth in the foregoing sentence, the Successful Proposer hereby irrevocably designates and appoints the Texas Lottery and its duly authorized officers and agents as the Successful Proposer's agent and the Successful Proposer's attorney-in-fact to act for and in the Successful Proposer's behalf and stead to execute and file any such document and to do all other lawfully permitted acts to further any such purpose with the same force and effect as if executed and delivered by the Successful Proposer.
- 3.23.5. Waiver of Moral Rights. The Successful Proposer hereby irrevocably and forever waives, and agrees never to assert, any Moral Rights in or to the Works which the Successful Proposer may now have or which may accrue to the Successful Proposer's benefit under U.S. or foreign copyright laws and any and all other residual rights and benefits which arise under any other applicable law now in force or hereafter enacted. The term "Moral Rights" shall mean any and all rights of paternity or integrity of the Works, the right to object to any modification, translation or use of the Works, any automatic reversion or right to demand a reversion of ownership of the Works or Intellectual Property Rights therein from the Texas Lottery to the Successful Proposer, and any similar rights existing under the judicial or statutory law of any country in the world or under any treaty, regardless of whether or not such right is denominated or referred to as a moral right.



- 3.23.6. *Confidentiality*. All Works and all materials forwarded to the Successful Proposer by the Texas Lottery for use in and preparation of the Works, shall be deemed the confidential information of the Texas Lottery, and the Successful Proposer shall not use, disclose, or permit any person to use or obtain the Works, or any portion thereof, in any manner without the prior written approval of the Texas Lottery.
- 3.23.7. *Injunctive Relief*. The RFP and the Contract are intended to protect the Texas Lottery's proprietary rights pertaining to the Works, and the Intellectual Property Rights therein, and any misuse of such rights would cause substantial and irreparable harm to the Texas Lottery's business. Therefore, the Successful Proposer acknowledges and stipulates that a court of competent jurisdiction should immediately enjoin any material breach of the intellectual property, licensing, and confidentiality provisions of the RFP or Contract, upon a request by the Texas Lottery, without requiring a bond or proof of irreparable injury as same should be presumed.
- 3.23.8. *Return of Works*. Upon the request of the Texas Lottery, but in any event upon expiration or termination of the Contract, the Successful Proposer shall surrender to the Texas Lottery all documents and things pertaining to the Works, including but not limited to drafts, memoranda, notes, records, drawings, manuals, computer software, reports, data, and all other documents or materials (and copies of same) generated or developed by the Successful Proposer or furnished by the Texas Lottery to the Successful Proposer, including all materials embodying the Works, any Texas Lottery confidential information, or Intellectual Property Rights, regardless of whether complete or incomplete. This section is intended to apply to all Works made or compiled by the Successful Proposer, as well as to all documents and things furnished to the Successful Proposer by the Texas Lottery or by anyone else that pertains to the Works.
- 3.23.9. Successful Proposer's Name or Logo. The Successful Proposer shall not affix its company name, label, logo, or any other similar identifying information to, or assert its copyright on any products, equipment or any other goods provided under the Contract.

3.24. Pre-Existing and Third-Party Rights

3.24.1. To the extent that any pre-existing rights and/or third-party rights or limitations are embodied, contained, reserved or reflected in the Works, the Successful Proposer shall either (a) grant to the Texas Lottery the irrevocable, perpetual, non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free right and license to (i) use, execute, reproduce, display, perform, distribute copies of, and prepare derivative works based upon such pre-existing rights and any derivative works thereof in connection with the sale, offering for sale, marketing, advertising, and promotion of the Texas Lottery's goods and services, and in all forms of media, media channels and/or publicity that may now exist or hereafter be created or developed, including but not limited to television, radio, print, Internet, and social media (e.g., Facebook, Twitter, YouTube, etc.) and (ii) authorize others to do any or all of the foregoing, or (b) where the obtaining of the aforementioned rights is not reasonably practical or feasible, provide written notice to the Texas Lottery of the use of materials containing such pre-existing or third party rights or



limitations, request the Texas Lottery's approval of such pre-existing or third party rights, obtain a limited right and license to use such pre-existing or third party rights on such terms as may be reasonably negotiated, and obtain the Texas Lottery's written approval of such pre-existing or third party rights and the limited use of same. The Successful Proposer shall provide the Texas Lottery with documentation indicating a third party's written approval for the Successful Proposer to use any pre-existing or third-party rights that may be embodied, contained, reserved or reflected in the Works. The Successful Proposer shall indemnify, defend and hold the Texas Lottery harmless from and against any and all claims, demands, regulatory proceedings and/or causes of action, and all losses, damages, and costs (including attorneys' fees and settlement costs) arising from or relating to, directly or indirectly, any claim or assertion by any third party that the Works infringe any third-party rights. The foregoing indemnity obligation shall not apply to instances in which the Texas Lottery either (y) exceeded the scope of the limited license that was previously obtained by the Successful Proposer and agreed to by the Texas Lottery, or (z) obtained information or materials, independent of the Successful Proposer's involvement or creation, and provided such information or materials to the Successful Proposer for inclusion in the Works, and such information or materials were included by the Successful Proposer, in an unaltered and unmodified fashion, in the Works.

3.24.2. The Successful Proposer agrees that it shall have and maintain, during performance of the Contract, written agreements with all employees, Subcontractors, or agents engaged by the Successful Proposer in performance hereunder, granting the Successful Proposer rights sufficient to support all performance and grants of rights by the Successful Proposer. Copies of such agreements shall be provided to the Texas Lottery promptly upon request.

3.25. Remediation

If the Works or the Intellectual Property Rights therein become the subject of a lawsuit or claim of infringement, or the Successful Proposer becomes aware that such items are likely to become the subject of a lawsuit or claim of infringement, the Successful Proposer shall exercise one (1) of the following two (2) options in order to provide the Texas Lottery with continued and uninterrupted use of the Works and Intellectual Property Rights therein: (a) obtain for the Texas Lottery the right to continue the use of the alleged infringing Works at no additional cost to the Texas Lottery, or (b) obtain alternative, substitute or new Works for the allegedly infringing Works, which are of equivalent or superior quality to the allegedly infringing Works, at no additional cost to the Texas Lottery, and subject to the acceptance of the Texas Lottery in its sole discretion.

3.26. Accounting Records

The Successful Proposer and its Subcontractors are required to maintain and retain their books, records, information and any and all other supporting fiscal documents relevant to showing any payments under the Contract were expended in accordance with the laws



and regulations of the State of Texas, including, but not limited to, requirements of the Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts and the Texas State Auditor. These records shall be available to the Texas Lottery, its internal auditors or external auditors (and other designees) and the Texas State Auditor at all times during the Contract period and for a period of seven (7) full years after (i) the expiration date of the Contract, or (ii) final payment under the Contract, whichever is later.

3.27. Right to Audit

The Successful Proposer understands that acceptance of state funds under this Contract acts as acceptance of the authority of the State Auditor's Office to conduct an audit or investigation in connection with those funds. The Successful Proposer further agrees to cooperate fully with the State Auditor's Office in the conduct of the audit or investigation, including providing all records requested. The Successful Proposer will ensure that this clause concerning the State Auditor's Office's authority to audit state funds and the requirement to cooperate fully with the State Auditor's Office is included in any subcontracts it awards. Additionally, the State Auditor's Office shall at any time have access to and the rights to examine, audit, excerpt, and transcribe any pertinent books, documents, audit documentation, and records of the Successful Proposer relating to this Contract for any purpose.

3.28. Indemnification

3.28.1. THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER SHALL INDEMNIFY, DEFEND AND HOLD THE TEXAS LOTTERY, ITS COMMISSION MEMBERS, THE STATE OF TEXAS, AND ITS AGENTS, ATTORNEYS, EMPLOYEES, REPRESENTATIVES AND ASSIGNS (THE INDEMNIFIED PARTIES) HARMLESS FROM AND AGAINST ANY AND ALL CLAIMS, DEMANDS, CAUSES OF ACTION, LIABILITIES, LAWSUITS, LOSSES, DAMAGES, COSTS, EXPENSES OR ATTORNEYS' FEES (COLLECTIVELY, CLAIM), AND INCLUDING ANY LIABILITY OF ANY NATURE OR KIND ARISING OUT OF A CLAIM FOR OR ON ACCOUNT OF THE WORKS, OR OTHER GOODS, SERVICES OR DELIVERABLES PROVIDED AS THE RESULT OF THE CONTRACT, WHICH MAY BE INCURRED, SUFFERED, OR REQUIRED IN WHOLE OR IN PART BY AN ACTUAL OR ALLEGED ACT OR OMISSION OF THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER, OR A SUBCONTRACTOR OF THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER, OR ANY PERSON DIRECTLY OR INDIRECTLY EMPLOYED BY THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER OR A SUBCONTRACTOR OF THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER, WHETHER THE CLAIM IS BASED ON NEGLIGENCE, **STRICT** LIABILITY, **INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY** INFRINGEMENT OR ANY OTHER CULPABLE CONDUCT, WHETHER FRIVOLOUS OR NOT. THE FOREGOING INDEMNITY OBLIGATIONS OF THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER SHALL NOT APPLY TO CLAIMS ARISING OUT OF



OR RELATED TO THE EXCEPTIONS (Y) AND (Z) SET FORTH IN SECTION 3.24.1 ABOVE.

3.28.2. THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER'S LIABILITY SHALL EXTEND TO AND INCLUDE ALL REASONABLE COSTS, EXPENSES AND ATTORNEYS' FEES INCURRED OR SUSTAINED BY THE INDEMNIFIED PARTIES IN: (A) MAKING ANY INVESTIGATION AND IN PROSECUTING OR DEFENDING ANY CLAIM ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE WORKS, OR OTHER GOODS, SERVICES OR DELIVERABLES PROVIDED UNDER THE CONTRACT (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO ANY CLAIM THAT ALL OR ANY PORTION OF THE WORKS INFRINGES THE PATENT, COPYRIGHT, TRADE SECRET, TRADEMARK, CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION, OR OTHER INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY RIGHTS OF ANY THIRD PARTY); (B) OBTAINING OR SEEKING TO OBTAIN A RELEASE THEREFROM: OR (C) ENFORCING ANY OF THE PROVISIONS CONTAINED IN THIS RFP OR THE CONTRACT. THE **TEXAS** LOTTERY WILL WITHHOLD INDEMNIFICATION COSTS AND RELATED EXPENSES AND FEES (INCURRED OR SUSTAINED BY THE INDEMNIFIED PARTIES) FROM PAYMENTS TO THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER UNDER THE CONTRACT, OR IF NO CONTRACT PAYMENTS ARE TO BE MADE, THE TEXAS LOTTERY WILL MAKE DEMAND OF PAYMENT FROM THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER OR SEEK RECOVERY AGAINST THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER'S PERFORMANCE BOND. THE INDEMNIFIED PARTIES, UPON GIVING NOTICE TO THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER, SHALL HAVE THE RIGHT IN GOOD FAITH TO PAY, SETTLE OR COMPROMISE, OR LITIGATE ANY CLAIM UNDER THE BELIEF THAT THE CLAIM IS WELL FOUNDED, WHETHER IT IS OR NOT, WITHOUT THE CONSENT OR APPROVAL OF THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER. THE TEXAS LOTTERY HAS SOLE DISCRETION AS TO THE CHOICE AND SELECTION OF ANY ATTORNEY WHO MAY REPRESENT THE TEXAS LOTTERY. TO THE EXTENT THAT THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER MAKES ANY PAYMENTS TO OR ON BEHALF OF THE INDEMNIFIED PARTIES UNDER THE CONTRACT, AND TO THE EXTENT PERMISSIBLE BY LAW, THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER SHALL BE FULLY SUBROGATED TO ALL RIGHTS AND CLAIMS OF THE INDEMNIFIED PARTIES IN CONNECTION THEREWITH. IN ANY EVENT, THE INDEMNIFIED PARTIES SHALL PROVIDE REASONABLE NOTICE TO THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER OF ANY CLAIM KNOWN TO THE INDEMNIFIED PARTIES TO ARISE OUT OF THE CONTRACT.

3.29. Insurance

3.29.1. At minimum, at all times during the Contract, the Successful Proposer shall maintain the insurance coverage required in RFP Sections 3.30 – 3.35. The Successful Proposer shall not cause any insurance required under the Contract to cancel nor permit any insurance to lapse during the term of the Contract.



- 3.29.2. All required insurance must be issued by companies or financial institutions which are financially rated Excellent or better by A.M. Best Company and duly licensed, admitted, and authorized to do business in Texas by the Texas Department of Insurance.
- 3.29.3. Each insurance policy, except those for crime insurance, workers' compensation, employer's liability, property and professional liability, must name the Texas Lottery (and its officers, agents and employees) as an additional insured on the original policy and all renewals or replacements.
- 3.29.4. Each insurance policy except for crime and property insurance must include a waiver of subrogation in favor of the Texas Lottery, its officers, and employees for any and all insured losses, including bodily injury (including death) and property damage.
- 3.29.5. The insurance shall be evidenced by delivery to the Texas Lottery of certificates of insurance executed by the insurer or its authorized agency stating coverage, limits, expiration dates, and compliance with all applicable required provisions. Upon request, the Texas Lottery shall be entitled to receive, without expense, certified copies of the policies and all endorsements. Except as otherwise expressly provided herein, required coverage must remain in full force and effect throughout the term of the Contract and any extensions thereof, and provide adequate coverage for incidents discovered after termination of the Contract. Successful Proposer shall provide the Texas Lottery thirty (30) Days written notice of erosion of any aggregate limit. Insurance coverage shall not be canceled, non-renewed or materially changed except after thirty (30) Days' notice by certified mail to the Texas Lottery. Actual losses not covered by insurance as required by this Contract shall be paid by the Successful Proposer.
- 3.29.6. The Successful Proposer must submit original certificates of insurance for each required insurance contract, and any renewals thereof, within fifteen (15) Days after Contract execution. Renewal certificates shall be submitted prior to or within fifteen (15) Days after expiration of the existing policy.
- 3.29.7. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to review the insurance requirements of this section during the effective period of the Contract and to make reasonable adjustments to insurance coverage and its limits when deemed necessary and prudent by the Texas Lottery based upon changes in statutory law, court decisions or the claims history of the industry as well as the Successful Proposer (such adjustments shall be commercially available to the Successful Proposer).

3.30. Self-Insurance

The Successful Proposer may not elect to provide entirely or in part for the insurance protections described in this RFP through self-insurance. A deductible provision contained in an insurance policy that meets the requirements of this RFP is not considered



as self-insurance unless the deductible amount exceeds five percent (5%) of the face amount of the insurance policy.

3.31. Commercial General Liability Insurance

The Successful Proposer must maintain general liability insurance coverage with limits of not less than one million dollars (\$1,000,000) per occurrence, one million dollars (\$1,000,000) aggregate, one million dollars (\$1,000,000) products/completed operations aggregate, one million dollars (\$1,000,000) personal and advertising injury, fifty thousand dollars (\$50,000) damage to premises rented to you, and five thousand dollars (\$5,000) medical expense each person.

3.32. Workers' Compensation & Employer's Liability Insurance

The Successful Proposer must maintain Workers' Compensation insurance coverage in accordance with statutory limits, and Employer's Liability insurance coverage with minimum limits for bodily injury:

- a. one million dollars (\$1,000,000) per each accident;
- b. by disease, one million dollars (\$1,000,000) per employee; and
- c. by disease, policy limit one million dollars (\$1,000,000).

Coverage must include a waiver of subrogation in favor of the Texas Lottery Commission, its officers and employees.

3.33. Professional Liability (Errors and Omissions) Insurance

The Successful Proposer must maintain professional liability (including errors and omissions) insurance coverage including but not limited to loss due to any equipment error, machine error, system down time, communication problems or errors, and any error or omission caused by the Successful Proposer, its officers, employees, agents, or Subcontractors of the Successful Proposer regardless of negligence, with minimum limits of one million dollars (\$1,000,000) per occurrence, to be in full force and effect during the term of the Contract, including any extension thereof and one year thereafter. Coverage must indemnify the Texas Lottery for direct loss due to errors and omissions caused by the Successful Proposer, its officers, employees, agents, or Subcontractors of the Successful Proposer regardless of negligence.

3.34. Property Insurance

The Successful Proposer must maintain All Risk insurance on all furniture, fixtures, computer and communications equipment used in operating and supporting the



Successful Proposer's operation in an amount equal to or greater than the actual replacement cost thereof. Coverage must include coverage against fire, theft, collision, flood, etc. The Texas Lottery will not be responsible for insuring any equipment or facilities included in or associated with the Successful Proposer's operations.

3.35. Crime Insurance

The Successful Proposer must maintain crime insurance with a limit of not less than one million dollars (\$1,000,000) protecting the Texas Lottery against losses, including lost income, lost profits, extra expenses and other consequential losses suffered by the Texas Lottery, resulting from loss of property (including money, securities and Texas Lottery tickets) by robbery, burglary, or theft, or the loss of money, securities or Texas Lottery tickets because of destruction or disappearance and employee dishonesty. This policy shall cover any loss to the Texas Lottery due to any fraudulent or dishonest act on the part of the officers and/or employees of the Successful Proposer and (through insurance carried by Subcontractors) officers and/or employees of any Subcontractors. Policy(ies) must be endorsed to include third party property.

3.36. Performance Bond

- 3.36.1. The Successful Proposer shall provide an original performance bond (as shown in Attachment E attached hereto and incorporated for all purposes) in the amount of fifty thousand dollars (\$50,000) within fifteen (15) Days of execution of the Contract. Failure to have and keep a bond in place shall constitute a breach of the Contract.
- 3.36.2. All required bonds must be issued by companies or financial institutions which are financially rated Excellent or better by A.M. Best Company and duly licensed, admitted, and authorized to do business in Texas by the Texas Department of Insurance. The Texas Lottery shall be named as the obligee in each required bond.
- 3.36.3. The bond must be maintained in full force and effect for the initial term and any renewal term of the Contract. The bond shall be forfeited to the Texas Lottery if the Successful Proposer fails to perform as required by the Contract, pay sanctions or liquidated damages, or indemnify the Texas Lottery. Any alterations to the bond language as shown in Attachment E must be approved in advance by the Texas Lottery.

3.37. Disclosure of Litigation

3.37.1. The Proposer must include in its Proposal a complete disclosure of any material civil or criminal litigation or indictment either threatened or pending involving the Proposer. "Threatened litigation" as used herein shall include governmental investigations and civil investigative demands. "Litigation" as used herein shall include administrative enforcement actions brought by governmental agencies. The Proposer must also disclose any material



litigation threatened or pending involving Subcontractors, consultants, and/or lobbyists. For purposes of this section, "material" refers, but is not limited, to any action or pending action that a reasonable person knowledgeable in the gaming industry would consider relevant to any gaming operation or any development such a person would want to be aware of in order to stay fully apprised of the total mix of information relevant to the gaming industry and its operations, together with any litigation threatened or pending that may result in a substantial change in the Proposer's financial condition, as described in Section 4.6.

3.37.2. This is a continuing disclosure requirement; any litigation commencing after submission of a Proposal (and for the Successful Proposer, after Contract Award) must be disclosed in a written statement to the Texas Lottery's General Counsel within fifteen (15) Days of its occurrence.

3.38. Changes in Ownership

During the term of the Contract or any extension or renewal thereof, the Successful Proposer shall notify the Texas Lottery in writing of any substantial change in the ownership or control of the Successful Proposer as soon as possible, but no later than fifteen (15) Days after its occurrence.

3.39. Force Majeure / Delay of Performance

- 3.39.1. Except as otherwise provided, neither the Successful Proposer nor the Texas Lottery shall be liable to the other for any delay in, or failure of performance of, any covenant contained herein caused by force majeure. The existence of such causes of delay or failure shall extend the period of performance in the exercise of reasonable diligence until after the causes of delay or failure have been removed. For purposes of this RFP and the Contract, "force majeure" is defined as "an act of God or any other cause of like kind not reasonably within a party's control and which, by the exercise of due diligence of such party, could not have been prevented or is unable to be overcome." The Successful Proposer must inform the Texas Lottery in writing within three (3) Days of the existence of any such force majeure or otherwise waives this right as a defense.
- 3.39.2. The Successful Proposer shall immediately upon discovery notify the Executive Director in writing of any delays in performance regardless of responsibility, fault or negligence. If the Successful Proposer contends that the delay is the responsibility, fault or negligence of Texas Lottery staff, the Successful Proposer must provide written notice within three (3) Days of the discovery, and to the extent possible, identify the event or individual responsible so that the Executive Director may take appropriate action to remedy the situation. Failure to provide such notice to the Executive Director as required in this section shall constitute a waiver of the Successful Proposer's right to assert the Texas Lottery's action/inaction as a defense.



3.40. Taxes, Fees and Assessments

- 3.40.1. The Texas Lottery shall have no responsibility whatsoever for the payment of any federal, state or local taxes which become payable by the Successful Proposer or its Subcontractors, or their agents, officers or employees. The Successful Proposer shall pay and discharge when due all such taxes, license fees, levies, and other obligations or charges of every nature.
- 3.40.2. The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for payment of all taxes attributable to the Contract and any and all such taxes shall be identified under the Successful Proposer's federal tax identification number. The Successful Proposer shall pay all federal, state and local taxes of any kind, including without limitation income, franchise, ad valorem personal property, sales, use, lease, payroll, consumption, distribution and storage taxes, for the goods, services and systems relating thereto provided by the Successful Proposer, whether or not such taxes are in effect as of the date the Contract is signed or scheduled to go into effect, or become effective during the initial Contract term and any and all renewal terms, if any.

3.41. Media Releases

The Successful Proposer shall not issue any media releases or publish information to the public, including on social media platforms, pertaining to this procurement process or the performance of the Contract without prior written approval of the Texas Lottery. For any required disclosure or any public release of information of any kind, including a non-required disclosure, that is under a deadline imposed by any statutory or regulatory authority, the Successful Proposer shall seek approval from the Texas Lottery no less than two (2) Working Days prior to the deadline for the release of the information. In any case in which a deadline for the release of information exists, approval of the release by the Texas Lottery shall neither be construed as an endorsement of the release, as assent to the content of the release, as an indication of the accuracy of the information in the release, nor as any admission of any kind regarding any subject covered in the release.

3.42. Advertising

The Successful Proposer agrees not to use the Texas Lottery's name, logos, images, nor any data or results arising from this procurement process or the Contract as a part of any commercial advertising, or to promote the Successful Proposer in another jurisdiction's procurement process, without prior written approval by the Texas Lottery.

3.43. Hiring of Texas Lottery Personnel

3.43.1. At all times following issuance of this RFP and ending with either the award of a Contract or the rejection of all Proposals, prospective Proposers are prohibited from officially or unofficially making any employment offer or proposing any business arrangement whatsoever to any Texas Lottery employee involved in the evaluation of Proposals, the



Contract Award, or contract negotiations. A prospective Proposer making such an offer or proposition may be disqualified from further consideration.

- 3.43.2. At all times following the issuance of this RFP and ending with either the award of a Contract or the rejection of all Proposals, Proposers shall not engage the services of any State of Texas employee while such person remains employed by the State without the written consent of the Texas Lottery. During the term of the Contract, the Successful Proposer shall not engage the services of any State of Texas employee while such person remains employed by the State without the written consent of the Lottery.
- 3.43.3. Under Tex. Gov't Code §572.069, the Successful Proposer certifies that it has not employed and will not employ a former state officer or employee of the Texas Lottery who participated in a procurement or contract negotiation for the Texas Lottery involving the Successful Proposer before the second anniversary of the date the contract was signed or the procurement was terminated or withdrawn.

3.44. Hiring of Lobbyist, Consultant and/or Advisor; Supplemental Information

The Proposer shall list the names, addresses and telephone numbers for all lobbyists, consultants, and/or advisors who will perform services related to the Proposer's operations or interests in the State of Texas, under previously executed contracts, or during the three (3) years prior to the issuance of the RFP, who have performed services related to the Proposer's operations or interests in the State of Texas for the Proposer or any Subcontractors of the Proposer. The Successful Proposer shall immediately notify the Texas Lottery in the event of change of lobbyist, consultant, or advisor information.

3.45. Notices

The Proposer shall indicate in its Proposal the name and address of the person to whom any notices shall be given. Notices to the Texas Lottery shall be made by personal delivery or by certified (or registered) mail return receipt requested to the Texas Lottery at the address below unless the Proposer is notified in writing by the Texas Lottery of any change:

Texas Lottery Commission
Attention: Contracts Management and Procurement
P.O. Box 16630
Austin, Texas 78761-6630
Fax (512) 344-5064
Contracts@lottery.state.tx.us



3.46. Non-Disclosure

The Successful Proposer shall maintain as confidential and shall not disclose to third parties without the Texas Lottery's prior written consent, any Texas Lottery information including but not limited to the Texas Lottery's business activities, practices, systems, conditions, products, services, public information and education plans and related materials, and game and marketing plans.

3.47. Usufruct

If, for any reason other than breach of contract by the Texas Lottery, the Successful Proposer should lose its ability to service the Contract, the Texas Lottery shall acquire a usufruct in all contractual items owned by the Successful Proposer in conjunction with the Contract and which are necessary to provide such services. Said usufruct shall be limited to the right of the Texas Lottery to possess and make use of such contractual items solely for the use and benefit of the Texas Lottery in operating, maintaining, altering, replacing, and improving the programs and systems being used by the Texas Lottery under the Contract. Such usufruct shall be limited in time to the duration of the Contract and any extension thereof, and in scope for programs, systems, and other items being used by the Texas Lottery under the Contract.

3.48. Ticket Purchase

- 3.48.1. Under Tex. Gov't Code §466.254 (Purchase of Ticket by or Payment of Prize to Certain Persons), no member, officer or employee of the Successful Proposer directly involved in selling or leasing the goods or performing the services that are the subject of the Contract shall purchase a Texas Lottery ticket or be paid a prize in any Texas Lottery game. No spouse, child, brother, sister, or parent of such member, officer or employee who resides in the same household in the principal place of residence of such member, officer or employee (collectively, Family Members), shall purchase a Texas Lottery ticket or be paid a prize in any Texas Lottery game. The Successful Proposer shall ensure that these statutory prohibitions are made known to each member, officer and employee of the Successful Proposer, prior to that person becoming involved in selling or leasing the goods or performing the services that are the subject of the Contract. The Successful Proposer shall require its members, officers and employees to make the statutory prohibition known to Family Members. The Successful Proposer shall promptly notify the Texas Lottery of any violation of Tex. Gov't Code §466.254.
- 3.48.2. TLC considers "directly involved" to mean, by way of illustration only, responsible for and/or actively participating in (1) Contract negotiations (including Contract signatories); (2) Contract administration (e.g., regular or direct contact with TLC staff); or (3) Contract performance (including assigned project/team leaders and members and anyone else who oversees or performs the work or provides the services). Again, by way of illustration, support



staff (such as clerical, accounting or delivery employees) are not considered to be "directly involved" unless they also serve in the roles listed above for "directly involved" employees.

3.49. Liquidated Damages

- 3.49.1. *General*. It is agreed by the Texas Lottery and the Successful Proposer that:
 - 1. If the Successful Proposer does not provide or perform the requirements referred to or listed in this RFP or fulfill the obligations of the Contract, damage to the Texas Lottery will result;
 - 2. establishing the precise measure of damages in the event of default by the Successful Proposer may be (i) costly, (ii) time consuming, or (iii) difficult or impossible to calculate;
 - 3. the liquidated damage assessments contained herein represent a good faith effort to quantify the damages that could reasonably be anticipated at the time of execution of the Contract:
 - 4. the damages set forth herein are just and reasonable;
 - 5. nothing contained in this section shall be construed as relieving the Successful Proposer from performing all Contract requirements whether or not said requirements are set forth herein;
 - 6. the Texas Lottery may, therefore, in its sole discretion, deduct damages from the compensation otherwise due to the Successful Proposer. All assessments of damages shall be within the sole discretion of the Texas Lottery; and
 - 7. liquidated damages are not intended to be exclusive of any other available remedy or penalty under the Contract.
- 3.49.2. *Liquidated Damages Assessment*. Once the Texas Lottery has determined that liquidated damages are to be assessed, the Executive Director or Executive Director's designee shall notify the Successful Proposer of the assessment(s). Failure to notify does not impact the Texas Lottery's assessment of damage and is not a condition precedent thereto. The Texas Lottery will withhold liquidated damages from payments to the Successful Proposer, or, if no payments have been made, the Texas Lottery will make demand of payment of liquidated damages. The Successful Proposer must make payment within thirty (30) Days of the Texas Lottery's demand. In the event the Successful Proposer fails to pay within the thirty (30) day period, the Texas Lottery may make a claim for payment against the performance bond, with or without notice to the Successful Proposer.
- 3.49.3. *Failure to Assess Liquidated Damages*. The failure of the Texas Lottery to assess liquidated damages in any instance where the Texas Lottery is entitled to liquidated damages under the terms of this RFP or Contract shall not constitute waiver in any fashion of the Texas Lottery's rights to assessment of liquidated damages.
- 3.49.4. *Severability of Individual Liquidated Damages Clauses*. If any portion of these liquidated damages provisions are determined to be unenforceable, the other portions of these provisions shall remain in full force and effect.



- 3.49.5. Failure to Permit Examination, Produce Requested/Required Records or Information, or Provide an Answer. Unless otherwise specified in this RFP or the Contract, the Successful Proposer must permit an examination, produce requested records or information, or provide an answer in response to a Texas Lottery inquiry within five (5) Working Days. Failure to respond before the deadline may result in the assessment of liquidated damages in the amount of one hundred dollars (\$100) per day for each day the examination is not permitted, the information or records are not produced, or the answer is not provided.
- 3.49.6. *Late Reports*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to provide any required report or correct reports in accordance with the deadlines in RFP Section 6.11 may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed liquidated damages in the amount of one hundred dollars (\$100) for each report for each Working Day, or part of a Working Day, beginning the first Working Day after the deliverable or report is due and continuing until the report is delivered by the Successful Proposer and accepted by the Texas Lottery.
- 3.49.7. Failure to Comply with Server, Storage, Web Environment and Network Capacity and Performance Requirements. The failure of the Successful Proposer to provide a web hosting infrastructure that meets the capacity and performance requirements under Section 6.5 of this RFP, may result in the assessment of liquidated damages in the amount of one thousand dollars (\$1000) per Day or part of a Day until the capacity and performance requirements are met.
- 3.49.8. *Failure to Maintain Network and Web Environment Availability*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to maintain network and web environment availability as required under Section 6.5.7 of this RFP may result in the assessment of liquidated damages in the amount of five hundred dollars (\$500) per event after the applicable "grace period" and \$1 per each minute or partial minute thereafter until availability is restored.
- 3.49.9. *Failure to Recover from a Backup*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to recover data from a backup as required under Section 6.9.4 of this RFP may result in the assessment of liquidated damages in the amount equal to the Successful Proposer's fee for one (1) month of web hosting service.
- 3.49.10. *Data Breach*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to protect data as required under Section 6.10 of this RFP may result in the assessment of liquidated damages in the amount of twenty-five thousand dollars (\$25,000) per incident.
- 3.49.11. *Failure to Meet Deadlines as Required by Project Work Plan*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to meet deadlines or milestones as defined in the Project Work Plan may result in the assessment of liquidated damages in the amount of one hundred dollars (\$100) for each Day, or part of a Day, of delay.
- 3.49.12. *Failure to Meet the "go live" Date.* The failure of the Successful Proposer to meet the "go live" date as defined in the Project Work Plan may result in the assessment of liquidated damages in the amount of five hundred dollars (\$500) for each Day, or part of a Day, of delay.



- 3.49.13. *Failure to Provide Notifications of Security Breaches*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to provide security breach notifications as required under Section 6.8 of this RFP may result in the assessment of liquidated damages in the amount of one thousand dollars (\$1000) per incident.
- 3.49.14. *Failure to Provide an Account Liaison or Technical Support.* The failure of the Successful Proposer to provide an account liaison or technical support as required under Section 6.7 of this RFP may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed liquidated damages in the amount of five hundred dollars (\$500) per incident.

3.50. Sanctions and Remedies Schedule

- 3.50.1. *General*. Section 2261.101 of Tex. Gov't Code requires that all state contracts contain a remedies schedule, a graduated sanctions schedule, or both. Pursuant to that statutory provision, sanctions and remedies will apply for the incidents specified in this section. The sanctions and remedies will be referred to as "sanctions." Sanctions are not intended to be exclusive of any other available remedy or penalty under the Contract.
- 3.50.2. Assessment of Sanctions. Once the Texas Lottery has determined that sanctions are to be assessed, the Executive Director or Executive Director's designee may notify the Successful Proposer of the assessment(s). Failure to notify does not impact the Texas Lottery's assessment of sanctions and is not a condition precedent thereto. The Texas Lottery will withhold sanctions from payments to the Successful Proposer, or, if no payments are to be made, the Texas Lottery will make demand of payment of sanctions. The Successful Proposer must make payment within thirty (30) Days of the Texas Lottery's demand. In the event the Successful Proposer fails to pay within the thirty (30) day period, the Texas Lottery may make a claim for payment against the performance bond, with or without notice to the Successful Proposer.
- 3.50.3. *Failure to Assess Sanctions*. The failure of the Texas Lottery to assess sanctions in any instance where the Texas Lottery is entitled to sanctions under the terms of this RFP or the Contract shall not constitute waiver in any fashion of the Texas Lottery's rights to assess sanctions.
- 3.50.4. *Severability of Individual Sanctions Clauses*. If any portion of these sanction provisions are determined to be unenforceable, the other portions of these provisions shall remain in full force and effect.
- 3.50.5. Failure to Cooperate with and/or Produce Records or Information as part of Background Investigation. The failure of the Successful Proposer to cooperate with and/or produce records or information as part of a background investigation conducted pursuant to Section 4.7 of this RFP may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed sanctions in the amount of one hundred dollars (\$100) per Day for each Day the records/information are not produced, or answers are not provided.



- 3.50.6. *Failure to Disclose Litigation*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to disclose litigation as required by Section 3.37 of this RFP may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed sanctions in the amount of one hundred dollars (\$100) per incident.
- 3.50.7. Failure to Report Significant Incidents and Anomalies and/or to Comply with the RFP Code of Conduct Requirements. The failure of the Successful Proposer to provide notification and report all significant incidents and anomalies to the Texas Lottery as required by Section 3.63 of this RFP and or to comply with the code of conduct requirements in Section 3.61 of this RFP may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed sanctions in the amount of five hundred dollars (\$500) per incident.
- 3.50.8. Failure to Notify the Texas Lottery of a Change of Ownership or Control or Change in Financial Condition. The failure of the Successful Proposer to notify the Texas Lottery of a change of ownership or control or change in financial condition as required by RFP Sections 3.38 and 4.6 may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed sanctions in the amount of one hundred dollars (\$100) per incident.
- 3.50.9. *Unauthorized Disclosure*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to comply with the non-disclosure requirement in Section 3.46 of this RFP may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed sanctions in the amount of five thousand dollars (\$5,000) per incident.
- 3.50.10. *Failure to Obtain Prior Written Approval before Issuing Media Release*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to comply with RFP Section 3.41 regarding the issuance of media releases may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed sanctions in the amount of one hundred dollars (\$100) per incident.
- 3.50.11. *Purchase of Texas Lottery Tickets*. The failure of the Successful Proposer to comply with the requirements of RFP Section 3.48 regarding the purchase of Texas Lottery tickets may result in the Successful Proposer being assessed sanctions in the amount of one thousand dollars (\$1,000) per incident.

3.51. Dispute Resolution

The dispute resolution process provided for in Tex. Gov't Code ch. 2260, and 16 TAC Ch. 403 must be used by the Successful Proposer to attempt to resolve any disputes brought by the Successful Proposer arising under this Contract.

3.52. Certifications

3.52.1. Under Tex. Gov't Code §466.103, the Executive Director may not award a contract for the purchase or lease of facilities, goods or services related to lottery operations to a person who would be denied a license as a sales agent under Tex. Gov't Code §466.155. All Proposers must read and be familiar with Tex. Gov't Code §466.155, attached hereto as Attachment D. All Proposals shall include a completed Background Information Certification Form, attached hereto as Attachment D-1, which certifies that the Proposer has reviewed Tex. Gov't



Code §466.155 and neither the Proposer nor any of the following persons would be denied a license as a sales agent under said section: (a) Proposer's officers, directors, investors, owners, partners and other principals, as more particularly described in Tex. Gov't Code §466.155 (collectively, Proposer Principals); or (b) any spouse, child, brother, sister or parent residing as a member of the same household in the principal place of residence of the Proposer or any of the Proposer Principals.

- 3.52.2. Under §231.006 of the Tex. Fam. Code, the Proposer certifies that the individual or business entity named in the Proposal or Contract is not ineligible to receive the specified grant, loan or payment and acknowledges that the Contract may be terminated, and payment may be withheld if this certification is inaccurate. Furthermore, any Proposer subject to §231.006 must include names and social security numbers of each person with at least twenty-five percent (25%) ownership of the business entity submitting the Proposal. This information must be provided prior to Contract Award.
- 3.52.3. Under §2261.053 of the Tex. Gov't Code, a state agency may not accept a bid or award a contract that includes proposed financial participation by a person who, during the five-year period preceding the date of the bid or award, has been: (1) convicted of violating a federal law in connection with a contract awarded by the federal government for relief, recovery, or reconstruction efforts as a result of Hurricane Rita, as defined by Section 39.459, Utilities Code, Hurricane Katrina, or any other disaster occurring after September 24, 2005; or (2) assessed a penalty in a federal civil or administrative enforcement action in connection with a contract awarded by the federal government for relief, recovery, or reconstruction efforts as a result of Hurricane Rita, as defined by Section 39.459, Utilities Code, Hurricane Katrina, or any other disaster occurring after September 24, 2005; or convicted of any offense related to the direct support or promotion of human trafficking. In submitting a Proposal under this RFP, the Proposer certifies as follows: "Under Section 2261.053 of the Texas Government Code, the contractor certifies that the individual or business entity named in this bid or contract is not ineligible to receive the specified contract and acknowledges that this contract may be terminated and payment withheld if this certification is inaccurate."
- 3.52.4. The Proposer certifies that: (a) the Proposer has not given, offered to give, nor intends to give at any time hereafter any economic opportunity, future employment, gift, loan, gratuity, special discount, trip, favor, or service to a public servant in connection with the submitted Proposal; and (b) neither the Proposer nor the firm, corporation, partnership, or institution represented by the Proposer, nor anyone acting for such firm, corporation, partnership, or institution has violated the antitrust laws of the State of Texas (Tex. Bus. & Comm. Code §15.01, et seq.), or the antitrust laws of the United States (15 U.S.C.A. Section 1, et seq.), nor communicated directly or indirectly the submitted Proposal to any competitor or any other person engaged in such line of business.
- 3.52.5. The Proposer certifies that it is in compliance with Tex. Gov't Code §669.003, relating to contracting with the executive head of a state agency. If §669.003 applies, the Proposer will complete the following information in order for the Proposal to be evaluated:



Name of Former Executive Name of State Agency Date of Separation from State Agency Position with Proposer Date of Employment with Proposer

- 3.52.6. The Proposer certifies that if a Texas address is shown as the address of the Proposer, the Proposer qualifies as a Texas Resident Bidder as defined in Tex. Gov't Code §2252.001.
- 3.52.7. The Texas Lottery is federally mandated to adhere to the directions provided in the President's Executive Order (EO) 13224, Executive Order on Terrorist Financing Blocking Property and Prohibiting Transactions With Persons Who Commit, Threaten to Commit, or Support Terrorism, effective 9/24/2001 and any subsequent changes made to it via cross-referencing respondents/vendors with the Federal Government's System for Award Management (SAM, https://www.sam.gov/), which is inclusive of the United States Treasury's Office of Foreign Assets Control (OFAC) Specially Designated National (SDN) list.
- 3.52.8. Under §2155.004 of the Tex. Gov't Code, the Proposer has not received compensation from the Texas Lottery for participating in the preparation of the specifications for this RFP and certifies as follows: "Under Section 2155.004, Government Code, the vendor certifies that the individual or business entity named in this bid or contract is not ineligible to receive the specified contract and acknowledges that this contract may be terminated and payment withheld if this certification is inaccurate."
- 3.52.9. Under §2252.907 of the Tex. Gov't Code, the Successful Proposer is required to make any information created or exchanged with the State under this Contract, and not otherwise excepted from disclosure under the Texas Public Information Act, available in a format that is accessible by the public at no additional charge to the State.
- 3.52.10. Under §2271.002 of the Tex. Gov't Code, the Executive Director may not award a contract for goods or services unless the contract contains a written verification from the Proposer that it: (1) meets exemption criteria under §2271.002; or (2) will not boycott Israel during the term of the contract. Proposer shall state any facts that make it exempt from the boycott certification in its bid. By signing and submitting a Proposal, the Proposer certifies that it does not boycott Israel and will not boycott Israel during the term of the Contract.
- 3.52.11. Under Chapter 2252, Subchapter F, of the Tex. Gov't Code, Proposer hereby represents and warrants that neither it nor any of its subcontractors is a company identified on the lists prepared and maintained under Tex. Gov't Code §§ 2270.0052 (companies with business operations in Sudan), 2270.0102 (companies with business operations in Iran), or 2270.0152 (companies known to have contracts with or provide supplies or services to a foreign terrorist organization). If a company believes it is exempt from the requirements of this section, the company must submit an official copy of the declaration that affirmatively excludes it from these federal sanctions.



- 3.52.12. Under §2155.0061 of the Tex. Gov't Code, a state agency may not accept a proposal or award a contract if the contract includes the financial participation who, within a five-year period from the date of the proposal or award, has been convicted of any offense related to the direct support or promotion of human trafficking. The Proposer certifies that the individual or business entity named in this Proposal is not ineligible to receive the specified contract and acknowledges that this contract may be terminated, and payment withheld if this certification is inaccurate.
- 3.52.13. Under Tex. Gov't Code §2274.002, a state agency may not award a contract for goods or services unless the contract contains a written verification from the bidder that it: (1) does not boycott energy companies; and (2) will not boycott energy companies during the term of the contract. By signing and submitting a Proposal, the Proposer certifies that it does not boycott energy companies and will not boycott energy companies during the term of the Contract.
- 3.52.14. Under Tex. Gov't Code §2274.002, a state agency may not award a contract for goods or services unless the contract contains a written verification from the bidder that it: (1) does not have a practice, policy, guidance, or directive that discriminates against a firearm entity or firearm trade association; and (2) will not discriminate during the term of the contract against a firearm entity or firearm trade association. By signing and submitting a Proposal, the Proposer certifies that it does not discriminate against a firearm entity or firearm trade association and will not discriminate against a firearm entity or firearm trade association during the term of the Contract.
- 3.52.15. The Proposer agrees to comply with Tex. Gov't Code §2155.4441, pertaining to service contract use of products produced in the State of Texas.
- 3.52.16. Under §161.0085 of the Health and Safety Code, a state agency may not enter a contract payable with state funds with a business in this state that requires a customer to provide any documentation certifying the customer's COVID-19 vaccination or post-transmission recovery on entry to, to gain access to, or to receive services. By signing and submitting a Proposal, the Proposer certifies that, if it is a business in this state, it does not require a customer to provide any documentation certifying a customer's COVID-19 vaccination or post-transmission recovery upon entry to, to gain access to, or to receive services and will not require such during the term of the Contract.

3.53. Preferences

Any Proposer entitled to a preference(s) under Texas law shall claim the preference(s) in its Proposal.



3.54. Deceptive Trade Practices; Unfair Business Practices

The Successful Proposer represents and warrants that it has not been the subject of allegations of Deceptive Trade Practices violations under Tex. Bus. & Com. Code, Chapter 17, or allegations of any unfair business practice in any administrative hearing or lawsuit and that the Successful Proposer has not been found to be liable for such practices in such proceedings. The Successful Proposer certifies that it has no officers who have served as officers of other entities that have been the subject of allegations of Deceptive Trade Practices violations or allegations of any unfair business practices in an administrative hearing or lawsuit and that such officers have not been found to be liable for such practices in such proceedings.

3.55. Immigration

The Successful Proposer represents and warrants that it shall comply with the requirements of the Immigration Reform and Control Act of 1986, the Immigration Act of 1990 and the Illegal Immigrant Reform and Immigrant Responsibility Act of 1996 regarding employment of any individual who will perform labor or services under the Contract.

3.56. Electronic and Information Resources Accessibility Standards, as Required by 1 TAC Chapters 206 and 213 (Applicable to State Agency and Institution of Higher Education Purchases Only).

- 3.56.1. Effective September 1, 2006, state agencies and institutions of higher education shall procure products which comply with the State of Texas Accessibility requirements for Electronic and Information Resources specified in 1 TAC Chapters 206 and 213 when such products are available in the commercial marketplace or when such products are developed in response to a procurement solicitation.
- 3.56.2. Upon request, but not later than thirty (30) calendar days after request, the Successful Proposer shall provide TLC with a completed Voluntary Product Accessibility Template (VPAT) of the specified product or a URL to the VPAT for reviewing compliance with the State Accessibility requirements (based on the federal standards established under Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act).

3.57. Cybersecurity Training, Prohibited Technologies, Cloud Computing and Data Protection

3.57.1. Under Tex. Gov't Code §2054.5192, any contractor with access to a TLC computer system or database shall complete a cybersecurity training program certified under §2054.519. The Successful Proposer shall verify completion and sign the Texas Lottery's Information Security Agreement with TLC prior to receiving access to computer systems or databases.



- 3.57.2. The Successful Proposer agrees that it will not utilize any Prohibited Technologies on any of the Successful Proposer's or its employees' personally-owned devices used to access state-owned data, including cell phones, tablets, desktop and laptop computers, and other internet-capable devices. "Prohibited Technologies" refers to software applications and hardware products with security concerns made by manufacturers on the prohibited technologies list located on the Texas Department of Information Resources' website at: https://dir.texas.gov/information-security/prohibited-technologies. In addition to the DIR list, the TLC in its sole discretion may designate additional prohibited technologies. The Successful Proposer's employees may be required to review the TLC's Information Technology Security Manual and sign the Texas Lottery's Information Security Agreement upon request of the TLC.
- 3.57.3. Under Tex. Gov't Code §2054.0593, any cloud computing services utilized by the Successful Proposer under the Contract resulting from this RFP shall comply with the requirements of the state risk and authorization management program. The Successful Proposer shall maintain program compliance and certification throughout any Contract term and shall be required to demonstrate compliance with program requirements upon request by the TLC.
- 3.57.4. In accordance with §2054.138 of the Texas Government Code, Successful Proposer certifies that it will comply with the security controls established by the TLC and will maintain records and make them available to the TLC upon request as evidence of Respondent's compliance with the required controls.
- 3.57.5. The Successful Proposer agrees that all products and/or services provided hereunder that are equipped with data storage (i.e. computers, telephones, printers, fax machines, scanners, multifunction devices, etc.) shall have the capability to securely erase data written to the data storage device prior to final disposition of such products and/or services, either at the end of the product's useful life or the end of the related services contract for such products and/or services, in accordance with 1 TAC Chapter 202.

3.58. False Statements; Breach of Representations

By submitting a Proposal, the Proposer makes all the representations, warranties, guarantees, certifications and affirmations included in its Proposal. If a Proposer signed its Proposal with a false statement or is selected as the Apparent Successful Proposer and signs the Contract with a false statement, or it is subsequently determined that the Proposer has violated any of the representations, warranties, guarantees, certifications or affirmations included in the RFP or the Contract, the Proposer shall be in default and if the determination is made before Contract Award, the Texas Lottery may reject the Proposal or if the determination is made after Contract Award, the Texas Lottery may terminate the Contract for cause and pursue all other remedies available to the Texas Lottery under the RFP, the Contract and applicable law.



3.59. Limitation on Authority; No Other Obligations

The Successful Proposer shall have no authority to act for or on behalf of the Texas Lottery or the State of Texas except as expressly provided for in this RFP or the Contract. The Successful Proposer is not authorized to sign any contract or subcontracts as the Texas Lottery's agent; any such contract or subcontract is invalid and cannot be enforced against the Texas Lottery. The Successful Proposer may not incur any debts, obligations, expenses or liabilities of any kind on behalf of the State of Texas or the Texas Lottery.

3.60. Proposer Assignment

The Successful Proposer hereby assigns to the Texas Lottery any and all claims for overcharges associated with the Contract arising under the antitrust laws of the United States, 15 U.S.C.A. Section 1, et seq., and the antitrust laws of the State of Texas, Tex. Bus. & Comm. Code §15.01, et seq.

3.61. Code of Conduct

The Texas Lottery is an extremely sensitive enterprise because its success depends on maintaining the public trust by protecting and ensuring the security of lottery products. The Texas Lottery incorporates the highest standards of security and integrity in the management and sale of entertaining lottery products, and lottery vendors are held to the same standards. Therefore, it is essential that operation of the Texas Lottery, and the operation of other enterprises which would be linked to it in the public mind, avoid not only impropriety, but also the appearance of impropriety. Because of this, the Successful Proposer shall:

- a. Offer goods and services only of the highest quality and standards.
- b. Use its best efforts to prevent the industry from becoming embroiled in unfavorable publicity.
- c. Make presentations in a responsible manner and when it is felt necessary to point out the superiority of its goods or services over those of its competitors, do so in such a manner as to avoid unfavorable publicity for the industry.
- d. Avoid activities, operations, and practices that could be interpreted as improper and cause embarrassment to the Texas Lottery and/or to the industry.
- e. Report security problems or potential security problems with any services provided pursuant to this RFP immediately and only to the Texas Lottery.
- f. Otherwise comply with the State Lottery Act (Tex. Gov't Code Ch. 466) and Texas Lottery rules, procedures and policies.
- g. Provide best practices related to security and integrity standards within the industry.



3.62. Contact with Texas Lottery Commission

- 3.62.1. Employees, Subcontractors and agents of all prospective Proposers and employees, Subcontractors and agents of the Successful Proposer may not offer or give a gift to a Texas Lottery employee. For purposes of this section, "gift" has the meaning as defined in Tex. Gov't Code §467.001(4) and as may be subsequently changed or amended by acts of the Texas Legislature.
- 3.62.2. Employees, Subcontractors and agents of all prospective Proposers and employees, Subcontractors and agents of the Successful Proposer should not engage in nonprofessional socialization (socialization outside of a work context) with a Texas Lottery employee. There may be circumstances, however, in which nonprofessional socialization is acceptable, for example, because of family relationships, common acquaintances, or common outside activities. The restrictions on nonprofessional socialization are not meant to apply to unplanned, incidental social contact. In such circumstances, employees, Subcontractors and agents of all prospective Proposers and employees, Subcontractors and agents of the Successful Proposer should not discuss Texas Lottery business with any Texas Lottery employee.
- 3.62.3. Professional socialization at activities, such as industry trade conferences and site visits, is permitted.

3.63. Incidents and Anomalies

In accordance with Section 6.8, the Successful Proposer shall notify the Texas Lottery immediately of all significant incidents and anomalies, followed by a written postmortem incident report to be submitted within two (2) Working Days of the incident or anomaly. At a minimum, incident and anomaly reporting shall include a description of the incident, its cause, and corrective action taken. For purposes of this section, "significant" incidents include, by way of illustration only, any occurrence that affects the Texas Lottery, Bingo Licensee's, or players, and deviation from established procedures and those items where sanctions or liquidated damages are applicable.

3.64. U.S. Department of Homeland Security's E-Verify System

By entering into this Contract, the Successful Proposer certifies and ensures that it utilizes and will continue to utilize, for the term of this Contract, the U.S. Department of Homeland Security's E-Verify system to determine the eligibility of:

- 1. All persons employed to perform duties within Texas, during the term of the Contract; and
- 2. All persons (including subcontractors) assigned by the Successful Proposer to perform work pursuant to the Contract, within the United States of America.



3.65. Non-Exclusive Contract

The Texas Lottery intends to enter into a non-exclusive contract with the Successful Proposer to provide the services described in this RFP and expressly reserves the right to engage other vendor(s) to perform similar services and/or to conduct such services itself.

3.66. Survival

Provisions of this RFP which of their nature and effect are necessary to enable the Lottery to function normally and to meet all of its obligations shall survive any termination of the Contract. These provisions include, but are not limited to, all of the warranties and representations and any provision that by its terms provides for applicability beyond the end of any Contract period.



4. REQUIRED INFORMATION

4.1. Experience of Proposer

- 4.1.1. Each Proposer should state why it believes it has the necessary experience to provide the goods and services required under this RFP. Each Proposer must also indicate why it believes the proposed goods and services in its Proposal best meet the objectives of the Texas Lottery.
- 4.1.2. Each Proposer shall indicate the number of years' experience the Proposer and its key personnel proposed for this Contract have in website hosting services. Proposers shall indicate any previous State of Texas or other lottery, other state entities, or private sector entities experience providing similar services, including name of agency or lottery, type of work performed (including technical architecture), and duration of project.
- 4.1.3. Proposers shall provide descriptions for all engagements of comparable complexity and sensitivity to the requirements of this RFP that have been conducted within the past five (5) years. The description of comparable engagements shall be detailed and cover the contracts the Proposer and any Subcontractors have had and all experience similar to this Contract which qualifies the Proposer to meet the requirements of this Contract, including but not limited to:
 - (a) Size of contract.
 - (b) Reason for contract termination/expiration, if contract is no longer in effect.
 - (c) Types of services directly provided by the Proposer and whether the Proposer was the contractor or subcontractor.
 - (d) Term and type of contract, including effective dates.
 - (e) Any problems encountered.
- 4.1.4. The Proposer shall state whether or not any of the following have occurred during the last five (5) years:
 - (a) The Proposer has had a contract terminated, and, if so, shall provide full details, including the other party's name, address and telephone number.
 - (b) The Proposer has been assessed any penalties or liquidated damages under any existing or past contracts, and, if so, note the reason for and the amount of the penalty or liquidated damages for each incident.
 - (c) The Proposer was the subject of (i) any disciplinary action for substandard work and unethical practices; or (ii) any order, judgment or decree of any federal or state authority



barring, suspending or otherwise limiting the right of the Proposer to engage in any business, practice or activity.

- (d) The Proposer has been involved in any litigation related to contract performance.
- 4.1.5. The Proposer must demonstrate its understanding of the requested services and must address specifically, in writing, the Proposer's approach to providing each requirement in this RFP.

4.2. Experience of Key Personnel

- 4.2.1. The Proposer's Proposal should demonstrate the expertise of its key personnel who will perform the requested services.
- 4.2.2. Proposers shall provide a list of key personnel to be assigned to the Texas Lottery project. The list must include resumes for all key project management and technical support personnel, including name, title and job descriptions and, length of time spent performing present duties or related duties, references, relevant continuing professional education, relevant industry certification(s) and a description of duties and projects accomplished, including scope and name of customer's company. If duties were performed for an employer other than the Proposer, the Proposal must indicate that employer's name.
- 4.2.3. Proposers shall designate an assigned Project Manager and Technical Liaison. The Project Manager and Technical Liaison should have a minimum of two (2) years' experience managing website transition/migration projects of similar complexity and scope as that required in this RFP.
- 4.2.4. A minimum of three (3) verifiable references for key personnel including the Project Manager and Technical Liaison must be provided. References shall include contact person, name of company, phone, fax number and e-mail address, if available.
- 4.2.5. Proposers shall provide an organizational chart of all key personnel to be assigned to the Texas Lottery project. The chart must include the name, title and job description for all assigned personnel.

4.3. Proposer References

A minimum of five (5) verifiable references must be provided that include contact person, name of company, phone and fax numbers, and e-mail address. Proposers' references shall include references for which the Proposer has provided similar services as described in Part 6 of this RFP within the last five (5) years. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to verify all information in the Proposal submitted by the Proposer and seek other information it deems necessary to conduct a thorough review.



4.4. Contact Person

- 4.4.1. Each Proposer shall provide the name, address, telephone number, and email address of a person to contact concerning questions regarding its Proposal.
- 4.4.2. Each Proposer shall provide the name, address, telephone number, and email address of a person to contact (if different than the person identified in Section 4.4.1) concerning the Contract.

4.5. Conflict of Interest

4.5.1. The Proposer shall disclose any actual, potential or perceived conflict of interest relative to the performance of the requirements of this RFP. The Proposer must disclose any personal or business relationship of (a) itself; (b) any of its principals, officers, directors, investors, owners, partners, and employees (collectively, Proposer Personnel); (c) any spouse, child, brother, sister, or parent residing as a member of the same household in the principal place of residence of any Proposer Personnel; (d) any affiliate; or (e) any Subcontractor with (1) any employee or representative of the Texas Lottery (including the Texas Lottery Executive Director and its commissioners) or (2) the Lottery's vendors with contracts over \$100,000. The list for all Texas Lottery contracts over \$100,000, including major and prime contracts, is regularly updated at the following website link:

http://www.texaslottery.com/export/sites/lottery/About_Us/Doing_Business_with_TLC/Contracts_Over_\$100x000/

Failure to promptly disclose any such relationship may be a cause for disqualification of a Proposal.

4.5.2. This is a continuing disclosure requirement. The Successful Proposer shall disclose to the Texas Lottery in writing any actual, potential or perceived conflict of interest, relative to the performance of the requirements of this RFP, both prior to Contract Award and after Contract Award, at the time the conflict is identified. Failure to promptly notify the Texas Lottery may be a cause for rejecting the Proposal, sanctioning the Successful Proposer, or exercising any other appropriate remedy under the Contract.

4.6. Financial Soundness

- 4.6.1. Each Proposer must provide evidence of financial responsibility and stability for performance of the Contract and must demonstrate the ability to finance the project described in its submission.
- 4.6.2. Each Proposer shall provide evidence of financial responsibility and stability based on any and/or all of the following:



- 1. If the Proposer is the sole source of financial resources, the Proposer must submit financials showing the Proposer's ability to finance the project on its own with current resources;
- 2. If the Proposer is the subsidiary of a parent corporation and the parent corporation is providing financial resources or assurance, the parent corporation must complete Attachment B, and the Proposer must submit financials for both the Proposer and the parent;
- 3. If the Proposer is a joint venture or a group of affiliated companies, the Proposal must include financials for each member or affiliate of such joint venture or group, as applicable.
- If 1, 2 or 3 applies, then the Proposer shall submit the following documentation with its Proposal:
 - (a) Copies of audited financial statements and/or complete tax returns for each of the Proposer's (and its parent corporation, if applicable, or joint venture member or affiliate, if applicable) two (2) most recently ended fiscal years; and/or
 - (b) If documentation under (a) is not available, the Proposer shall provide other proof of financial assurance.
- 4. If the Proposer is relying on financial resources other than items 1 through 3 above, then the Proposer shall submit the following documentation with its Proposal:
 - (a) Other proof of financial assurance that is verified by a third-party financial institution. Examples of such items are as follows:
 - I. Unaudited financial statements accompanied by a line of credit from a third-party financial institution stating the credit amount and available balance.
 - II. Unaudited financial statements accompanied by a bank statement provided by a third-party financial institution confirming the Proposer's average bank balance for at least the previous six (6) months.
 - III. Any other financial information Proposer would like to be considered.
- 4.6.3. If the information in Section 4.7.2 is not available at the time of submission, the Proposer shall provide other proof of financial responsibility acceptable to the Texas Lottery prior to the deadline for submission of Proposals.
- 4.6.4. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to require any additional information necessary to determine the financial responsibility and stability of the Proposer.



4.6.5. The Proposal must include a certification that the Proposer will notify the Texas Lottery of a change in financial condition during the Contract term and any renewal thereof. If a Proposer experiences a substantial change in its financial condition prior to the award of the Contract, or if the Successful Proposer experiences a substantial change in its financial condition during the term of the Contract or any extension thereof, the Texas Lottery must be notified of the change in writing at the time the change occurs or is identified. Failure to notify the Texas Lottery of such substantial change in financial condition will be sufficient grounds for rejecting the Proposal or terminating the Contract. For the purposes of this section, examples of a substantial change in financial condition are events such as insolvency, bankruptcy or receivership.

4.7. Background Investigations

4.7.1. **Vendor Background Investigation.** Under Tex. Gov't Code §466.103, the Executive Director of the Texas Lottery is prohibited from awarding a contract for goods or services related to lottery operations to a person or legal entity who would not qualify for a sales agent license under the requirements of Tex. Gov't Code §466.155.

The Texas Lottery Commission may initiate investigations into the backgrounds of (a) any Apparent Successful Proposer; (b) any of the Apparent Successful Proposer's officers, directors, investors, owners, partners and other principals, as more particularly described in Tex. Gov't Code §466.155 (collectively, Apparent Successful Proposer Principals); (c) any of the Apparent Successful Proposer's employees; (d) any of the Apparent Successful Proposer's Subcontractors, or the Subcontractors' officers, directors, investors, owners, partners, principals or employees (collectively, Subcontractor Personnel); or (e) any other associates of the Apparent Successful Proposer it deems appropriate. The Texas Lottery Commission may also request background information for a spouse, child, brother, sister or parent residing as a member of the same household in the principal place of residence of the Apparent Successful Proposer, any Apparent Successful Proposer Principals, or Apparent Successful Proposer employees described above. Such background investigations may include fingerprint identification by the Texas Department of Public Safety and the Federal Bureau of Investigation, and any other law enforcement agency.

The Apparent Successful Proposer shall be obligated to provide such information about any Apparent Successful Proposer Principals, Apparent Successful Proposer employees, and Subcontractor Personnel as the Texas Lottery may prescribe. The Apparent Successful Proposer also agrees that the Texas Lottery may conduct background investigations of such persons. The Texas Lottery may reject a Proposal and/or terminate the Contract based solely upon the Apparent Successful Proposer's failure to provide information to complete a background investigation or the results of these background investigations.



- 4.7.2. Contractually Defined Vendor Principal(s) Background Investigation. The Texas Lottery may initiate background investigations on the Apparent Successful Proposer Principals who will be directly involved in selling or leasing the goods or performing the services that are the subject of this RFP or the Contract. This includes any oversight function performed by such individuals. For purposes of this section, these individuals are called "contractually defined vendor principals."
- 4.7.3. **Vendor Employee Background Investigations.** The Successful Proposer agrees that, during the term of the Contract and any extension thereof, it shall be obligated to provide such information about any principals, employees, and Subcontractor Personnel as the Texas Lottery may prescribe. The Successful Proposer also agrees that the Texas Lottery may conduct background investigations of such persons.

The Texas Lottery will conduct vendor employee background investigations on any of the Successful Proposer's principals, employees, and Subcontractor Personnel who meet one (1) or more of the following criteria:

- they perform services that may impact the security and integrity of the core gaming business as determined by the Texas Lottery;
- they provide audit, financial, legal, or compliance services;
- they provide goods and/or services that control or monitor access to lottery premises;
- they have unescorted access to TLC facilities; and/or
- they have direct access to TLC information systems.
- 4.7.4. **Apparent Successful Proposer.** If requested by the Texas Lottery, the Apparent Successful Proposer may be required to complete and return background forms within ten (10) Working Days, or as otherwise directed by the Texas Lottery, after the written Announcement of the Apparent Successful Proposer is issued:

4.8. Disclosure of Interested Parties

Tex. Gov't Code §2252.908 states that a governmental entity or state agency may not enter into certain contracts with a business entity unless the business entity submits a disclosure of interested parties (Form 1295) to the governmental entity or state agency at the time the business entity submits the signed contract to the governmental entity or state agency. The Texas Ethics Commission has adopted rules requiring the business entity to file Form 1295 electronically with the Ethics Commission (See https://www.ethics.state.tx.us/rules/commission/ch46.php). If requested by the Texas Lottery, the Apparent Successful Proposer may be required to complete and file the Form 1295 with the Ethics Commission after the written Announcement of the Apparent Successful Proposer is issued and prior to contract execution.



5. HISTORICALLY UNDERUTILIZED BUSINESS (HUB) PARTICIPATION

5.1. HUB Requirement

The Texas Lottery has adopted the rules promulgated by the Comptroller of Public Accounts (CPA) regarding Historically Underutilized Businesses (HUBs) in 34 Texas Administrative Code (TAC) §§ 20.281 – 20.298 (See http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.sos.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch=20&sch=D&div=1&rl=Y">http://texreg.state.tx.us/public/readtac\$ext.ViewTAC?tac_view=5&ti=34&pt=1&ch

5.2. HSP Submission and Texas Lottery Review

- 5.2.1. All proposals must include an HSP (Attachment C, including Method A or B, if applicable) in the format required by the CPA. Proposers may access the HSP forms on-line at the following CPA website link: https://www.comptroller.texas.gov/purchasing/vendor/hub/forms.php. The forms must be printed, signed and submitted with your Proposal. The HSP is a pass/fail requirement. PROPOSALS THAT DO NOT INCLUDE A COMPLETED HUB SUBCONTRACTING PLAN PREPARED IN ACCORDANCE WITH 34 TAC §20.285 SHALL BE REJECTED AND WILL NOT BE EVALUATED.
- 5.2.2. The HSP form is provided in Attachment C of this RFP. To determine whether a Proposer has performed a good faith effort in preparing its HSP as required by the CPA's HUB rules, the Texas Lottery may request clarifications, if necessary. The HSP will be reviewed based on the Proposer's submission and any clarifications requested by the agency.

5.3. Assistance for Preparation of HSP

5.3.1. *Pre-Proposal Conference*. Proposers are encouraged to attend the pre-Proposal conference, which will include a brief overview of the HSP requirements. Proposers may ask questions at the pre-Proposal conference regarding the HSP. A copy of the TLC's Pre-Bid/Proposal Conference Booklet regarding HSP requirements is available on the agency's website at:

http://www.texaslottery.com/export/sites/lottery/About_Us/Doing_Business_with_TLC /Procurement/ Proposers should review the HSP booklet thoroughly to ensure they fill out and submit all forms correctly.

5.3.2. HSP Quick Check List and HUB Subcontracting Opportunity Notification Form. Attached to this RFP are an HSP Quick Check List (Attachment C-1) prepared by the CPA and a HUB



Subcontracting Opportunity Notification Form (Attachment C-2). Attachment C-1 is intended to assist Proposers in preparing the HSP forms, but is not required to be submitted with Proposals. Proposers are encouraged to use Attachment C-2 when sending notice of subcontracting opportunities.

- 5.3.3. Additional TLC Assistance. As stated above, if an HSP is rejected, the Proposal will be disqualified and will not be considered. Therefore, Proposers are strongly encouraged to start preparing HSP forms as soon as possible and take advantage of the following TLC assistance. Please note there are deadlines associated with this process and Proposers have a limited amount of time to cure any deficiencies.
 - Written questions regarding the HSP can be submitted at any time up until the Proposal deadline. The TLC will compile and post a separate HSP question-and-answer document on the TLC website. The document will be updated as questions are submitted. It is the Proposer's responsibility to check the TLC website for this information.
 - The TLC will conduct one-on-one HSP workshops with Proposers upon request. The workshops will cover detailed information on how to complete the HSP forms. Workshops must be concluded by the date and time listed in the Schedule of Events. Workshops due to gathering restrictions may be conducted via Zoom, TEAMS or telephone conference. Proposers are responsible for contacting the Texas Lottery to schedule a workshop during the specified time period. Proposers may schedule workshops up until the final date listed in the Schedule of Events.
 - The TLC will review and provide individual written feedback on draft HSP forms submitted by Proposers. Draft HSP forms must be submitted by the date and time listed in the Schedule of Events. Upon request, the TLC may also provide verbal feedback.

Note that "draft HSP forms" consist only of the forms included in Attachments C, and C-2 of the RFP and documentation related to performance of the good faith effort. In reviewing draft forms, the TLC will not comment on responses to any other sections of the RFP, even if they are referred to in the HSP forms. Proposers are instructed not to submit any other portions of their Proposal to the TLC as part of the draft HSP.

One-on-one workshops and the TLC's review of draft HSP forms do not guarantee that the HSP submitted with the Proposal will pass.

5.4. Requirements for Completing the HSP Forms

5.4.1.TLC's HUB Participation Goal. The goods and/or services requested in this RFP are classified in the category of Other Services Contracts. The agency's HUB participation goal for this RFP is 23.4%.



- 5.4.2. Requirements of the HUB subcontracting plan. Each Proposer shall complete the HSP forms prescribed by the CPA (Attachment C) and provide the following:
 - a. a certification the Proposer has made a good faith effort to meet the requirements of 34 TAC §20.285;
 - b. the names of the subcontractors that will be used during the course of the Contract;
 - c. the expected percentage of work to be subcontracted; and
 - d. the approximate dollar value of that percentage of work.

Each Proposer shall provide all documentation required by the agency to demonstrate the Proposer's compliance with the good faith effort requirements prior to Contract Award. If a Proposer fails to provide supporting documentation (phone logs, fax transmittals, electronic mail, etc.) by the deadline specified by the agency, the Proposal shall be rejected for material failure to comply with Tex. Gov't Code §2161.252(b).

5.4.3. Proposer Intends to Subcontract

Proposers who intend to subcontract any portion of the Contract must indicate in the HSP form that they intend to subcontract, and must perform one of the three good faith effort methods identified below.

- **Method A (1): Using 100% HUB Subcontractors**. Proposer will use only Texascertified HUBs for all identified subcontracting opportunities.
- Method A (2): Meeting the Specified HUB Contract Goal. Proposer will use a combination of Texas-certified HUBs and Non-HUB vendors for the identified subcontracting opportunities, however, the specified HUB contract goal can only be met by the subcontracting opportunities awarded to the Texas-certified HUB vendors with whom the Proposer has contracted for five years or less.
- Method B: Good Faith Effort Outreach. Proposer will perform good faith effort outreach for each identified subcontracting opportunity by contacting at least three Texas-certified HUBs and two trade organizations or development centers that serve members of the HUB groups. Proposers using this method must perform the outreach even for areas where a Proposer has a pre-existing subcontracting relationship.

PROPOSERS WHO INTEND TO SUBCONTRACT, AT A MINIMUM, <u>MUST</u> USE ONE OF THE METHODS OUTLINED ABOVE. FAILURE TO DO SO WILL RESULT IN DISQUALIFICATION.

5.4.4. Proposer Does Not Intend to Subcontract

Proposers who intend to fulfill the entire Contract using only their own existing resources and employees, without subcontracting, should check the appropriate box in Section 2 of the HSP form and complete Sections 3 and 4 of the form.



The Proposer must explain how all functions of the Contract will be performed without the use of Subcontractors and should refer to Section 3 of the HSP form.

5.5. Subcontracting Opportunities

5.5.1. The Texas Lottery has identified the following potential subcontracting opportunities under this RFP. Proposers intending to subcontract any must perform the good faith effort detailed in the HSP instructions and include a compliant HSP with the Proposal.

CLASS 209: CLASS 209: COMPUTER SOFTWARE FOR MAINFRAMES AND SERVERS, PREPROGRAMMED

Item Number and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

CLASS 915: COMMUNICATIONS AND MEDIA RELATED SERVICES

Item Number and Commodity Descriptions:

915-51 - *Information Highway Electronic Services: Internet, Ethernet, World Wide Web, Virtual Tours, Including Construction Renderings, etc. 915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

CLASS 920: DATA PROCESSING, COMPUTER, PROGRAMMING, AND SOFTWARE SERVICES

Item Number and Commodity Descriptions:

920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

920-37 – *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

(*) Automated Information Systems (AIS)

5.5.2. The potential subcontracting opportunities listed above may or may not be areas that a Proposer would subcontract, depending on that Proposer's existing resources, employees, and business model. Further, Proposers are not limited to the list above, and may identify additional areas of subcontracting. Proposers who intend to subcontract are responsible for identifying all areas that will be subcontracted and shall submit a completed HSP demonstrating evidence of good faith effort in developing that plan.



- 5.5.3. A list of HUB vendors registered with the CPA for the subcontracting opportunities identified above is included under the HUB/CMBL tab of this RFP. This list is provided as a resource to assist Proposers in preparing and submitting an HSP. The Texas Lottery Commission does not endorse, recommend or attest to the capabilities of any company or individual listed. Note that currently active Texas-certified HUBs will have a status code of "A." All other status codes indicate that a vendor is inactive or not a HUB.
- 5.5.4. Please refer to the HUB/CMBL Directory Instructions and HUB Vendor Reference Lists under the HUB/CMBL tab of this RFP to locate potential HUB Subcontractors.

5.6. Post-Contract Award

5.6.1. Notification of Subcontractors

Following Contract Award, the Successful Proposer must provide notice to all subcontractors (HUBs and Non-HUBs) of their selection for the awarded Contract. The Successful Proposer is also required to provide a copy of each notice to the agency's HUB Coordinator for the Contract no later than ten (10) Working Days after the Contract is awarded. Proposers should refer to Section 4 of the HSP form for additional information about this requirement.

5.6.2. HSP Changes

Following Contract Award, any proposed changes to the HSP must be submitted, in writing, by the Successful Proposer to the Texas Lottery for prior review and must be approved by the Texas Lottery in writing before becoming effective under the Contract.

5.6.3. HSP Reporting

Following Contract Award, if the Successful Proposer is subcontracting, the Successful Proposer shall maintain business records documenting compliance with the HSP and shall submit a monthly compliance report in the format required by the Texas Lottery. The monthly compliance report shall be submitted to the Texas Lottery by the 10th of the following month or on the date requested by the agency's HUB Coordinator or his/her designee. The submission of the monthly compliance report is required as a condition of payment.



6. SCOPE OF SERVICES

This section defines the scope of the services to be performed by the Successful Proposer as part of this RFP for Website Hosting Services.

6.1. Background

- 6.1.1. The Successful Proposer shall provide, support, and maintain website hosting infrastructure for the TLC's production, test and development web environments. Support and maintenance for the infrastructure includes the services required to operate high-traffic and highly secure websites, such as, but not limited to, network administration, systems administration, and 24x7 application monitoring The Successful Proposer shall coordinate with the TLC staff and provide transition services necessary to migrate from the existing web environment onto the environments provided by the Successful Proposer.
- 6.1.2. A Technical Architecture document for the TLC's current web environment will be made available to potential proposers who provide a signed NDS (Attachment J) as required by Section 2.5 of this RFP.
- 6.1.3. The agency's public web environment provides more than 17,000 pages of information using three databases, a content management system and approximately 1,825 gigabytes of file system space. As of December 2022, the website received more than 82 million visits a year; 37.3 million of those are unique visits. Traffic to the site spikes dramatically throughout each day, particularly around the time of the lottery draws that take place four (4) times a day Monday through Saturday, with frequent refreshing of web pages. During the most extreme peak traffic times, when lottery game jackpots and ticket sales are at their highest, the website can receive more than 38,000 requests per second.
- 6.1.4. The TLC's public web environment is composed of four primary websites designed to provide information to users in the following groups: those interested in the Texas Lottery, those interested in Texas Charitable Bingo, Charitable Bingo licensees, Texas Lottery winner claimants and agency staff. The agency's websites are:

http://www.texaslottery.com/ (website for public interested in lottery)
 https://www.txbingo.org/bsp (OLTP web application for authorized bingo licensees)
 https://apps.texaslottery.com (web applications for Texas Lottery claimants and for internal staff)

The two websites (<u>www.txbingo.org</u> and <u>www.texaslottery.com</u>) are publicly available and comprised mostly of static web pages exported by a content management system. Two additional sub-sites (bsc.txbingo.org/bsp and apps.texaslottery.com) run specific



applications. The first site (<u>bsc.txbingo.org/bsp</u>) requires authentication to access, is available only to authorized bingo licensees, and is an interactive online transaction processing (OLTP) system. The second site (<u>apps.texaslottery.com</u>) provides an interactive claim form for Texas Lottery prize claimants or requires an Information Service Request (ISR) application-generated session token for use by internal staff.

- 6.1.5. The OLTP (<u>bsc.txbingo.org/bsp</u>) and web application sites (<u>apps.texaslottery.com</u>), are designed specifically for use by authorized bingo licensees, Lottery claimants, and agency staff; and, these sites see much less traffic than the websites designed for use by the general public. The web application sites average about 20,000 and 6,000 requests per day, respectively, with daily peaks of 71,000 and 57,000 total requests.
- 6.1.6. TLC's web environments include four (4) test and development websites in order to facilitate the maintenance of the public access websites as well as to perform user support, content management and development services. These test and development websites are only accessible to agency staff and support personnel. The websites are organized similarly to the production websites. There are two test and development websites to support each of the public-facing open access websites (www.texaslottery.com and www.texaslottery.com application sites (bsc.txbingo.org/bsp and apps.texaslottery.com).

6.2. Business Architecture

6.2.1. Public-Facing Open Access (Production) Websites

The TLC's production web environment includes both the Texas Lottery (www.texaslottery.com) and Charitable Bingo (www.txbingo.org) websites. The websites' primary objective is the dissemination of information relating to Texas Lottery games, Charitable Bingo and agency business.

6.2.2. Public-Facing Restricted Access (Production) Website (bsc.txbingo.org/bsp)

This is a web application, called Bingo Service Portal (BSP), provided for authorized bingo licensees so that they can more effectively conduct business with the Texas Lottery Commission. The application provides a variety of licensee and financial statewide public reports as well as interactive forms and OLTP interfaces for viewing & changing licensing information, maintaining accounts, renewing licenses and making payments. This application can be accessed from a link on the main website (www.txbingo.org) or directly at bsc.txbingo.org/bsp.

6.2.3. Public-Facing (Production) Web Application Site (apps.texaslottery.com)

This site hosts two web applications, Online Claim Form and Mobile ISR Approvals, provided so Texas Lottery winner individual claimants can more easily claim prizes online



and agency staff can approve Information Service Requests. The Online Claim Form application can be accessed from a link on the main website (www.texaslottery.com) or directly at https://apps.texaslottery.com/webforms/faces/Lotto/ClaimForm.jsf. The Mobile ISR Approvals application is accessed from internal automated email hyperlinks.

6.2.4. Test and Development Environments for Public-Facing Open Access Websites

These are dedicated application test and development environments that mirror production from a software configuration and operating system standpoint. These environments shall be accessible only to support staff authorized by the Texas Lottery.

6.2.5. Development Environment for Public-Facing Restricted Access Website (bsc.txbingo.org/bsp) and Web Application Site (apps.texaslottery.com)

This is a dedicated application development environment that mirrors production from a software configuration and operating system standpoint. This environment shall be accessible only to support staff authorized by the Texas Lottery.

6.3. Web Environment Technical Architecture

The Proposer shall describe, in detail, its technical solution for a web hosting environment to support the technical architecture in the Technical Architecture document. The solution shall include a hardware and software technical architecture design document which clearly details all system components, virtual or physical hardware infrastructure, operating system platforms, hosted software application versions/editions, web content management system(s), any distributed website clusters or Content Delivery Networks (CDNs), and database and integration points. Proposer may offer an alternative website content management system than currently used, as described in the Technical Architecture document being proposed shall be the responsibility of the Proposer for converting and transitioning the current lottery web environment to the proposed content management system and training agency website development & support staff in its use. Proposer shall also provide a detailed explanation of how capacity, performance, availability, reliability and recoverability requirements will be achieved. Technical architecture solutions shall clearly disclose any intended use of, or integration with, open source and/or commercial off-the-shelf application software components and/or products.

6.4. Software and Hardware Licenses or Subscription Services

The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for obtaining and maintaining throughout the Contract term all required software and hardware licenses and/or subscription services to run the web hosting infrastructure as required in the Technical Architecture



document. The Technical Architecture document designates the responsibilities of the Successful Proposer. The licenses or subscriptions must include maintenance for all components/systems/servers throughout the Contract term. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to change the architecture and will work with the Successful Proposer to make any changes.

6.5. Capacity, Performance & Reliability

The Successful Proposer shall provide a secure hosting infrastructure that includes web application software architectures that meet all capacity, performance, availability and other security specifications in this RFP and the Technical Architecture document. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to test capacity and availability at any time during the Contract.

6.5.1. Server, Storage, and Content Capacity.

Server and disk storage hardware infrastructure must be capable of supporting the latest available production release of each commercial or open source web application software architecture component, current TLC web and database content, and must meet or exceed the manufacturer's minimum recommended system requirements. Additional usable disk space shall be provided as needed to allow for up to 10% growth per year during the Contract.

6.5.2. Web Environment Capacity

The Production Public-Facing Open Access web environment shall support at a minimum:

- 1. 8 MB per second average bandwidth demand with peaks of 3 GB per second.
- 2. Average traffic of 150 requests (hits) per second with peaks of 45,000 requests per second.

The Production Public-Facing Restricted Access web environment shall support at a minimum:

- 1. 1.5 MB per second average bandwidth demand with peaks of 10 MB per second.
- 2. A TPC-C (Transaction Process Performing Counsel Benchmark C) on-line transaction processing benchmark of 100,000 tpmC (transactions per minute) or greater.

The respective test and development web environments for the two public-facing web environments in this section shall support, at a minimum, one-half of the capacity metrics listed for each production environment.



6.5.3. Local Area Network (LAN) and Connection to Internet Capacity

The minimum capacity requirements for the LAN hosting the Texas Lottery web environment are as follows:

- 1. Minimum server Network Interface Card (NIC) and network routing port connection speeds of 1 Gbps.
- 2. Minimum guaranteed average data bandwidth to internet and/or CDN of at least 1.7 TB per month.
- 3. Minimum LAN, VPN, or cloud-to-cloud network interconnect speed to TLC's data center of 150 Mbps or faster.
- 4. Ability to provide both public and private dedicated static IP addresses to support each server in the Texas Lottery web environment.

6.5.4. Wide Area Network (WAN) and/or Content Delivery Network (CDN) Capacity

The minimum capacity requirements for the WAN and/or any CDN fronting the Texas Lottery web environment are as follows:

- 1. Minimum guaranteed bandwidth of 4 GB per hour and supporting peaks of 11 GB per hour while meeting Network Performance goals in Section 6.5.5.
- 2. Minimum guaranteed average bandwidth of at least 25 TB per month.
- 3. Ability to provide both public and private dedicated static IP addresses to support each server in the Texas Lottery web environment.

6.5.5. Network Performance

Network performance within the web hosting environment is critical to a quality customer experience. The network infrastructure under the control of the Successful Proposer shall not introduce more than 50 milliseconds (ms) latency, 1% packet loss, or both to the enduser web browsing experience. The Successful Proposer's network infrastructure includes the hosting environment LAN, WAN and Internet connection(s).

6.5.6. Web Environment Performance

The following web environment performance goals shall be achieved for client web browsers using a broadband (including mobile broadband) internet connection within Texas.

- 1. The production public-facing websites' static pages totaling up to 5.0 MB including all embedded images, style sheets, data tables and java-script objects shall download responsively in four (4) seconds or less. Examples of static pages include site homepages at http://www.texaslottery.com and <a h
- 2. The production public-facing open access websites' static content search engine requests shall return and download search results within eight (8) seconds or less of the requesting event (e.g., user clicks "Search" or "Submit" button).



3. The production public-facing restricted access websites' login pages shall process user authentications and download resulting confirmation or initial secure page within six (6) seconds of the requesting event (e.g., user clicks button to submit username and password).

6.5.7. Web Environment Reliability.

The Successful Proposer shall maintain continuous availability of the web environment except for grace periods allowed in Section 6.5 and keep websites, web applications and TLC IT staff's remote access highly available and performant by guarding internet-facing websites, applications, firewalls and Virtual Private Network (VPN) endpoints from Distributed Denial of Service (DDoS) and bot attacks. Any scheduled maintenance that requires downtime must be coordinated with and approved by an authorized Texas Lottery representative. Scheduled downtime shall not be excluded from availability computations. A web environment shall be considered unavailable if it is partially or completely inaccessible (down) to users or the performance goals established in Section 6.5 are exceeded by one minute.

- 1. **Open Access.** The production public-facing open access web environment shall not experience more than four (4) events of unavailability within a calendar month. An event is defined as web environment unavailability lasting more than 15 consecutive minutes. Total cumulative downtime (regardless of number of events) shall not exceed 180 minutes (grace period) in a month, including scheduled and un-scheduled downtime.
- 2. **Restricted Access.** The production public-facing restricted access web environment shall not experience more than four (4) events of unavailability within a calendar month. An event is defined as web environment unavailability lasting more than 15 consecutive minutes. Total cumulative downtime (regardless of number of events) shall not exceed 180 minutes (grace period) in a month, including scheduled and unscheduled downtime.
- 3. **Test and Development.** The test and development environments shall not experience more than four (4) events of unavailability within a calendar month. An event is defined as web unavailability lasting more than 15 consecutive minutes. Cumulatively, this environment shall not be unavailable more than 180 minutes (grace period) within the critical usage period (7 a.m. to 7 p.m. daily) within a calendar month, including scheduled and un-scheduled downtime. The environment shall not be unavailable more than a total of 12 hours (grace period) within the non-critical usage period (7 p.m. to 7 a.m. daily) within a calendar month, including scheduled and un-scheduled downtime.
- 4. **Production Maintenance and Support/Administrative Access.** Remote access to maintain and support the production environments for TLC administrative staff shall not experience more than four (4) events of unavailability within a calendar month. An event is defined as remote access unavailability lasting more than 15 consecutive minutes. Total cumulative downtime (regardless of number of events) shall not exceed 180 minutes (grace period) in a month, including scheduled and un-scheduled downtime.



5. The Successful Proposer shall notify the TLC if a planned maintenance event of a web environment is expected to exceed the allowable unavailability time. Any such extended maintenance events require the pre-approval of the TLC.

6.6. Managed and Professional Services

- 6.6.1. **24x7 Infrastructure, Application and Supporting Services Monitoring-** The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for continuously monitoring the web hosting and infrastructure application health 24 hours a day 365 days a year as further described in Section 6.10.8.
- 6.6.2. **Incident Management-** The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for participating in all stages of incident response activities with TLC staff to prioritize and manage any security incidents or potential incidents affecting the web hosting environment. When requested, the Successful Proposer shall provide incident root cause analysis reports to the TLC and include recommendation to prevent similar future events.
- 6.6.3. **Change Management-** The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for implementing and managing a change management process so the TLC can request and track changes required in the web hosting environment.
- 6.6.4. **Routine Patching and Security Remediation-** The Successful Proposer shall provide routine patching (fixes for security vulnerabilities or general software defects) for the software within the web hosting environment identified as the responsibility of the Successful Proposer as further described in Section 6.12.1.
- 6.6.5. Regular Software Upgrades to the latest GA Versions Supported by Vendors before Current Versions Reach End-of-life (obsolete) Status- The Successful Proposer shall provide software upgrade planning and implementation services to ensure that the webhosting environment software applications are on current, generally available software releases supported by the software vendor as further described in Section 6.12.2.
- 6.6.6. **Backup Audits and Business Continuity Testing-** The Successful Proposer shall perform regular audits of the backup solution within the web hosting environment to ensure the integrity of the data backups. Additionally, the Successful Proposer shall plan and coordinate business continuity testing on a regular basis (at least annually) to validate the business continuity plan as further described in Section 6.9.
- 6.6.7. **Support for TLC's Website & Application Development Projects and Initiatives-** The Successful Proposer shall support the TLC's website & application development projects by providing administrative support to assist the TLC with project milestones and business objectives for website updates and modifications.
- 6.6.8. **Consumption-Based Services-** The Successful Proposer's solution for web hosting infrastructure can include consumption-based services. The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for monitoring and managing the variable cost of consumption-based services



and for the cost of such services, even if they exceed the Web Hosting Services cost per month submitted in the Cost Proposal (Attachment G). The Successful Proposer shall be able to report on current and historical consumption rates as well as alert on any abnormal or excessive consumption patterns to ensure the security of the web environment.

6.7. Hotline and Account Liaison

The Successful Proposer shall provide a service request system reachable by telephone and email and available 24 hours a day 365 days a year to the TLC to address and respond to issues or problems within the web hosting environment. The Successful Proposer must respond to service request within one (1) hour by telephone or email, must have an assigned engineer troubleshoot the issue within four (4) hours and resolve the support request within eight (8) hours or present a plan within eight (8) hours to resolve with TLC approval. The Successful Proposer must respond to high priority and escalated request within one (1) hour by telephone or email, must have an assigned engineer troubleshoot the issue within two (2) hours and resolve the support request within four (4) hours, or present a plan within four (4) hours to resolve with TLC approval. High priority and escalated issues are defined as events that pose a significant risk to the security of the web hosting environment. In addition, the Successful Proposer shall provide an account liaison, who is familiar with the day-to-day business needs of the TLC web environment and will serve as the Successful Proposer's primary point of contact.

6.8. Event Notifications

As required under Section 3.63, the Successful Proposer shall provide e-mail, text messaging and/or telephone notifications to the Texas Lottery for significant events as defined by the Texas Lottery. Significant events may include, but are not limited to, any performance degradation, website or database availability changes, changes in software or hardware configurations, capacity utilization thresholds, and security incidents.

6.9. Business Continuity and Recoverability

6.9.1. Proposers shall include a descriptive business continuity plan with their Proposal for the Texas Lottery web environment. The plan shall include information about service resilience and recoverability in the event of an emergency or disaster declaration. The plan shall include, but is not limited to management organization; notification and communication strategies; local and remote hosting facility recovery capabilities; recovery site telecommunications; environmental, electrical and security capacities and strategies; hosted environment hardware repair and replacement strategies; staffing strategies to support site recovery; strategy for ensuring availability and recovery of the Texas Lottery web environment as described in the Technical Architecture document; network connectivity; configuration information; applications; and data.



- 6.9.2. The Successful Proposer shall have and maintain a documented business continuity plan, subject to the approval of the TLC, to be implemented in case of an event or series of events that impacts the delivery of the contracted services. The business continuity plan shall be tested at least annually in coordination with TLC staff. The business continuity plan and the results of the most recent test of the business continuity plan shall be made available to the Texas Lottery upon request. The Texas Lottery reserves the right to request additional testing of the business continuity plan in the event of a failed outcome from an annual test, or if a risk assessment or audit identifies a risk to the business continuity plan that is unacceptable.
- 6.9.3. The Successful Proposer shall provide a written business continuity and disaster recovery plan, for Texas Lottery approval within sixty (60) Days of the contract execution and updated and approved by the TLC annually or as necessary thereafter.
- 6.9.4. The Successful Proposer shall perform backups of the Texas Lottery data and environment for restorative and recovery purposes. The Successful Proposer shall perform full backups of Texas Lottery data daily and retain them for a minimum of forty-five (45) Days. At least monthly and prior to any configuration changes, the Successful Proposer shall perform full system backups of servers and configuration information. Backup data shall be available at the primary site to provide for data restoration and stored off-site to protect against loss in the event that the primary facility is unavailable. Transportation and storage of all backup media shall be performed in a secure manner as to prevent unauthorized access and ensure data integrity. Documentation of backup media and its location shall be kept up to date and available at both the primary and off-site locations and available to authorized Texas Lottery representatives upon request. Restoration testing of production backups should be completed at least annually and reported along with other tests in the business continuity plan.

6.10. Security

- 6.10.1. Proposers shall provide a complete description of the security controls in place to protect the confidentiality, integrity and availability of the information, equipment, and services of the Texas Lottery web environment, including any equipment or features providing for high availability of web, network and security services. The description should include information about the controls in place to prevent and detect unauthorized access, unauthorized software, data theft and to report on known vulnerabilities and security incidents in the environments.
- 6.10.2. **Texas Risk and Authorization Management Program (TX-RAMP).** Per SB475, (passed in the Texas 87th Legislative Session) and per RFP Section 3.57, any cloud services that may be included in Proposals must be in compliance with Texas Gov. Code 2054.0593, and have a TX-RAMP level 2 certification or provisional status.
- 6.10.3. **Network Security**. Proposers shall provide a complete description of the security standards, procedures and controls that are provided to protect the data, services and availability of the internet and network equipment supporting the Texas Lottery web environment. Network security descriptions shall include information related to any proposed



network security, segmentation, separations, or security "zones" proposed to protect Texas Lottery web environment data, transmissions and equipment. Descriptions shall include information related to the procedures and activities performed to maintain network security.

- 6.10.4. **Server Security**. Proposers shall provide a complete description of the security standards, procedures and controls that are provided to protect the data, services, and availability of the server equipment supporting the Texas Lottery web environment. Server equipment includes web servers, application servers and database servers, and may include additional servers as described in the Proposal. Descriptions shall include information related to the patching, procedures and activities performed to maintain security of the equipment and to ensure that all system and data modifications are made only by properly authorized individuals.
- 6.10.5. **Data Communications Security**. Proposers shall provide a complete description of the security standards, procedures and controls that are provided or supported to protect the security and privacy of data transmissions to and from the Texas Lottery web environment. These data transmissions include communications between the web environment and the Texas Lottery support staff, between the web environment and the Internet-based website users and may include communications among any number of proposed hosting or data storage sites identified in the Proposal.
- 6.10.6. **Physical Security.** Proposers shall provide a complete description of the physical security standards, procedures and controls for the Texas Lottery web environment. Descriptions shall include the physical security controls to protect the confidentiality, integrity and availability of the facility, the hardware, the network and the personnel supporting the Texas Lottery web environment.
- 6.10.7. Security Information and Controls Available to Texas Lottery. Proposers shall describe the security information and controls for use by, or accessible by, authorized Texas Lottery staff. Security information available to the Texas Lottery may include real-time access or logs from network equipment, servers, databases and software, network and application vulnerability test schedules and assessments, and security audit/review results. Controls available to the Texas Lottery may include user setup/authorization/removal, equipment configuration modification, access reporting tools, password protection of files/folders, and procedures used to request/coordinate modification to the Texas Lottery web environment.
- 6.10.8. **Security Monitoring and Notifications.** The Successful Proposer shall have 24/7/365 security monitoring in place and notify the Texas Lottery within fifteen (15) minutes of any security breaches or other incidents affecting equipment hosting Texas Lottery services or affecting the availability of the Texas Lottery web environment.
- 6.10.9. **Coordination with Texas Lottery Information Security Activities**. The Successful Proposer shall be required to support the Texas Lottery information security activities when required. Activities include (but are not limited to) incident investigations, security audits, ad



hoc security scans, or emergency security patching as required that affect the web hosting environment.

6.11. Reports

- 6.11.1. Proposers shall describe all reporting and logging capabilities in support of the web environment for both ad hoc and scheduled reports, e.g., traffic logs, demographic reports, security scans, error logs, cloud services utilization, consumption, cost analysis, etc.
- 6.11.2. The Successful Proposer shall provide monthly scheduled reports or logs consistent with the management of a high traffic website. Monthly reports or logs shall be provided within five (5) Working Days after the last day of each month. The following reports and logs are required:
 - Web server access logs for the front-end web server(s) and CDN network, if applicable, to analyze traffic to the public-facing web environment (www.texaslottery.com and www.txbingo.org).
 - Data bandwidth to internet reports showing the total data transfers from Proposer's data center or CDN, if applicable.
- 6.11.3. The Successful Proposer shall be able to provide scheduled and ad hoc reports on consumption-based services upon request of the Texas Lottery.
- 6.11.4. Additional reporting requirements may be defined by agreement of the parties at the Contract stage.

6.12. Maintenance

- 6.12.1. The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for patch and upgrade management of all software and firmware within the website environment not identified as being TLC's responsibility in the Technical Architecture document. The Successful Proposer shall assist the Texas Lottery in creating and maintaining a consistently configured environment that is secure against known vulnerabilities in operating system and application software. The Successful Proposer shall coordinate the testing of patch and upgrade releases with TLC staff to ensure patches will not disrupt or impair performance of website functionality. The Successful Proposer is also responsible for coordinating the timing of maintenance events to ensure that they do not negatively impact website performance and/or availability.
- 6.12.2. The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for ensuring all hardware and software in the Successful Proposer's area of responsibility, as defined in the Technical Architecture document, are current Generally Available (GA) versions supported by the software or hardware vendor. All exceptions to this requirement shall be agreed to in writing by the TLC.



6.12.3. The Successful Proposer shall notify the TLC if extended maintenance or planned unavailability of the web environment is expected to exceed the allowable time, except for grace periods as identified in Section 6.5, and requires the approval of the TLC.

6.13. Transition Plan

- 6.13.1. All Proposers shall provide a transition plan, including timelines, necessary conversion measures and testing approaches. The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for transitioning the current lottery web environment to the proposed environment.
- 6.13.2. Within ten (10) Business Days after execution of the Contract, and prior to the beginning of any work or ordering of any materials, the Successful Proposer and Texas Lottery staff will hold a pre-work conference at a time and place designated by TLC to discuss at a minimum, the following:
 - 1. Introduction of team members
 - 2. Project administration
 - 3. Required resources by TLC and the Successful Proposer to ensure a smooth transition
 - 4. Begin development of a Project Work Plan (PWP), and
 - 5. Development of the business continuity plan for approval by the TLC as required in Section 6.9.3.
- 6.13.3. The Project Work Plan (PWP) shall be prepared by the Successful Proposer in conjunction with the Texas Lottery and shall be agreed to by both parties in writing. The PWP shall be finalized within twenty (20) Working Days of Contract execution. The Successful Proposer shall be responsible for updating the plan against actual progress and shall provide reports and presentations to the Texas Lottery management at jointly agreed times and in a jointly agreed format.

6.14. Specified Option

If identified by the TLC in this RFP, a Specified Option must be proposed by the Proposer. The Texas Lottery does not commit to any quantity or timing for acquisition of a Specified Option. A Proposal may be rejected if a Specified Option is not included as required. For this RFP, The Successful Proposer shall propose a cost to provide a minimum LAN or cloud-to-cloud network interconnect speed from Proposers hosting data center to TLC's data center of 1 Gbps or faster. See Attachment G.

6.15. Other Associated Goods or Services (Offered Option)

Offered Options are not identified in this RFP but may be identified by the Proposer and included in the Proposal. This is an opportunity for Proposers to offer options the Texas Lottery may not have been aware of at the time the RFP was written. Proposers should describe in detail any other goods or services proposed to be provided to the Texas Lottery



that are not specifically addressed in this RFP. The Proposer also should specify how those goods or services would assist the Texas Lottery in achieving the objectives outlined in this RFP.



ATTACHMENT A PROPOSER'S COMMITMENT

I hereby commit
(Company Name)
to provide the goods and services described in the attached Proposal for Website Hosting Services
required by the Request for Proposals for the Texas Lottery Commission.
Signature:
Title:
Date



ATTACHMENT B FINANCIAL COMMITMENT AND RESPONSIBILITY

This financial commitment and resp corporation's chief financial officer.	oonsibility statement sha	ll be completed	by the parent
		_is a fully-owne	d subsidiary of
(Subject)			
ano	d that as such		
(Parent)	(Parent)		
is fully responsible for any and all fina	ncial obligations under thi	is RFP or resultir	ng contract of
(Subject)	<u>.</u>		
Signature:			
Title:			
Date:			



ATTACHMENT C HUB SUBCONTRACTING PLAN

Rev. 2/17



c. Requisition #:

HUB Subcontracting Plan (HSP)

In accordance with Texas Gov't Code §2161.252, the contracting agency has determined that subcontracting opportunities are probable under this contract. Therefore, all respondents, including State of Texas certified Historically Underutilized Businesses (HUBs) must complete and submit this State of Texas HUB Subcontracting Plan (HSP) with their response to the bid requisition (solicitation).

NOTE: Responses that do not include a completed HSP shall be rejected pursuant to Texas Gov't Code §2161.252(b).

The HUB Program promotes equal business opportunities for economically disadvantaged persons to contract with the State of Texas in accordance with the goals specified in the 2009 State of Texas Disparity Study. The statewide HUB goals defined in 34 Texas Administrative Code (TAC) §20.284 are:

- 11.2 percent for heavy construction other than building contracts,
- 21.1 percent for all building construction, including general contractors and operative builders' contracts,
- 32.9 percent for all special trade construction contracts,
- · 23.7 percent for professional services contracts,
- · 26.0 percent for all other services contracts, and
- 21.1 percent for commodities contracts.

- - Agency Special Instructions/Additional Requirements - -

its su agend which to be	cordance with 34 TAC §20.285(d)(1)(D)(iii), a respondent (prime contractor) may demonstrate good faith of boontracting opportunities if the total value of the respondent's subcontracts with Texas certified HUBs meets by specific HUB goal, whichever is higher. When a respondent uses this method to demonstrate good faith effort it will subcontract. If using existing contracts with Texas certified HUBs to satisfy this requirement, only the agg subcontracted to HUBs with which the respondent does not have a continuous contract* in place for more the goal. This limitation is designed to encourage vendor rotation as recommended by the 2009 Texas Disparity Studies.	or exceeds the statewide HUB goal or the the respondent must identify the HUBs with regate percentage of the contracts expected an five (5) years shall qualify for meeting the
SEC	TION 1: RESPONDENT AND REQUISITION INFORMATION	
a.	Respondent (Company) Name:	State of Texas VID #:
	Point of Contact:	Phone #:
	E-mail Address:	Fax #:
b.	Is your company a State of Texas certified HUB? - Yes - No	

Bid Open Date:

(mm/dd/yyyy)

Enter your company's name here:	Requisition #:
	-

SECTION 2: RESPONDENT'S SUBCONTRACTING INTENTIONS

After dividing the contract work into reasonable lots or portions to the extent consistent with prudent industry practices, and taking into consideration the scope of work to be performed under the proposed contract, including all potential subcontracting opportunities, the respondent must determine what portions of work, **including contracted staffing, goods and services will be subcontracted**. Note: In accordance with 34 TAC §20.282, a "Subcontractor" means a person who contracts with a prime contractor to work, to supply commodities, or to contribute toward completing work for a governmental entity.

- a. Check the appropriate box (Yes or No) that identifies your subcontracting intentions:
 - Yes, I will be subcontracting portions of the contract. (If Yes, complete Item b of this SECTION and continue to Item c of this SECTION.)
 - □ *No*, I will not be subcontracting <u>any</u> portion of the contract, and I will be fulfilling the entire contract with my own resources, including employees, goods and services. (If *No*, continue to SECTION 3 and SECTION 4.)
- b. List all the portions of work (subcontracting opportunities) you will subcontract. Also, based on the total value of the contract, identify the percentages of the contract you expect to award to Texas certified HUBs, and the percentage of the contract you expect to award to vendors that are not a Texas certified HUB (i.e., Non-HUB).

		HU	Bs	Non-HUBs
Item #	Subcontracting Opportunity Description	Percentage of the contract expected to be subcontracted to HUBs with which you do not have a continuous contract* in place for more than five (5) years.	Percentage of the contract expected to be subcontracted to HUBs with which you have a continuous contract* in place for more than five (5) years.	Percentage of the contract expected to be subcontracted to non-HUBs.
1		%	%	%
2		%	%	%
3		%	%	%
4		%	%	%
5		%	%	%
6		%	%	%
7		%	%	%
8		%	%	%
9		%	%	%
10		%	%	%
11		%	%	%
12		%	%	%
13		%	%	%
14		%	%	%
15		%	%	%
	Aggregate percentages of the contract expected to be subcontracted:	%	%	%

(Note: If you have more than fifteen subcontracting opportunities, a continuation sheet is available online at https://www.comptroller.texas.gov/purchasing/vendor/hub/forms.php).

- **c.** Check the appropriate box (Yes or No) that indicates whether you will be using **only** Texas certified HUBs to perform **all** of the subcontracting opportunities you listed in SECTION 2, Item b.
 - Yes (If Yes, continue to SECTION 4 and complete an "HSP Good Faith Effort Method A (Attachment A)" for each of the subcontracting opportunities you listed.)
 - No (If No, continue to Item d, of this SECTION.)
- d. Check the appropriate box (Yes or No) that indicates whether the aggregate expected percentage of the contract you will subcontract with Texas certified HUBs with which you do not have a continuous contract* in place with for more than five (5) years, meets or exceeds the HUB goal the contracting agency identified on page 1 in the "Agency Special Instructions/Additional Requirements."
 - Yes (If Yes, continue to SECTION 4 and complete an "HSP Good Faith Effort Method A (Attachment A)" for each of the subcontracting opportunities you listed.)
 - No (If No, continue to SECTION 4 and complete an "HSP Good Faith Effort Method B (Attachment B)" for each of the subcontracting opportunities you listed.)

*Continuous Contract: Any existing written agreement (including any renewals that are exercised) between a prime contractor and a HUB vendor, where the HUB vendor provides the prime contractor with goods or service under the same contract for a specified period of time. The frequency the HUB vendor is utilized or paid during the term of the contract is not relevant to whether the contract is considered continuous. Two or more contracts that run concurrently or overlap one another for different periods of time are considered by CPA to be individual contracts rather than renewals or extensions to the original contract. In such situations the prime contractor and HUB vendor are entering (have entered) into "new" contracts.

Enter your company's name here:	Requisition #:
	-

SECTION 2: RESPONDENT'S SUBCONTRACTING INTENTIONS (CONTINUATION SHEET)

This page can be used as a continuation sheet to the HSP Form's page 2, Section 2, Item b. Continue listing the portions of work (subcontracting opportunities) you will subcontract. Also, based on the total value of the contract, identify the percentages of the contract you expect to award to Texas certified HUBs, and the percentage of the contract you expect to award to vendors that are not a Texas certified HUB (i.e., Non-HUB).

		HL	JBs	Non-HUBs	
Item #	Subcontracting Opportunity Description	Percentage of the contract expected to be subcontracted to HUBs with which you do not have a continuous contract* in place for more than five (5) years.	Percentage of the contract expected to be subcontracted to HUBs with which you have a continuous contract* in place for more than five (5) years.	Percentage of the contract expected to be subcontracted to non-HUBs.	
16		%	%	%	
17		%	%	%	
18		%	%	%	
19		%	%	%	
20		%	%	%	
21		%	%	%	
22		%	%	%	
23		%	%	%	
24		%	%	%	
25		%	%	%	
26		%	%	%	
27		%	%	%	
28		%	%	%	
29		%	%	%	
30		%	%	%	
31		%	%	%	
32		%	%	%	
33		%	%	%	
34		%	%	%	
35		%	%	%	
36		%	%	%	
37		%	%	%	
38		%	%	%	
39		%	%	%	
40		%	%	%	
41		%	%	%	
42		%	%	%	
43		%	%	%	
	Aggregate percentages of the contract expected to be subcontracted:	%	%	%	

*Continuous Contract: Any existing written agreement (including any renewals that are exercised) between a prime contractor and a HUB vendor, where the HUB vendor provides the prime contractor with goods or service under the same contract for a specified period of time. The frequency the HUB vendor is utilized or paid during the term of the contract is not relevant to whether the contract is considered continuous. Two or more contracts that run concurrently or overlap one another for different periods of time are considered by CPA to be individual contracts rather than renewals or extensions to the original contract. In such situations the prime contractor and HUB vendor are entering (have entered) into "new" contracts.

Enter your company's name here:		Requisition #:	
SECTION 3: SELF PERFORMING JUSTIFIC responded "No" to SECTION 2, Item a, in the space materials and/or equipment.			
SECTION 4: Affirmation			
As evidenced by my signature below, I affirm that I supporting documentation submitted with the HSP is	·		
contract. The notice must specify at a minim subcontracting opportunity they (the subcontra- the total contract that the subcontracting oppor	s practical to all the subcontractors (HUBs and N num the contracting agency's name and its point ctor) will perform, the approximate dollar value of trunity represents. A copy of the notice required to (10) working days after the contract is awarded.	nt of contact for the contract, the subcontracting opportunity	he contract award number, the and the expected percentage of
compliance with the HSP, including the u	ance reports (Prime Contractor Progress Asses se of and expenditures made to its subcorlocs/hub-forms/ProgressAssessmentReportForm.	tractors (HUBs and Non-HUE	
subcontractors and the termination of a subcon	contracting agency prior to making any modific stractor the respondent identified in its HSP. If the cement remedies available under the contract or c	HSP is modified without the con	tracting agency's prior approval,
The respondent must, upon request, allow the are being performed and must provide documer	contracting agency to perform on-site reviews of ntation regarding staffing and other resources.	the company's headquarters ar	nd/or work-site where services
Signature	Printed Name	Title	Date (mm/dd/yyyy)

Reminder:

- If you responded "Yes" to SECTION 2, Items c or d, you must complete an "HSP Good Faith Effort Method A (Attachment A)" for <u>each</u> of the subcontracting opportunities you listed in SECTION 2, Item b.
- If you responded "No" SECTION 2, Items c and d, you must complete an "HSP Good Faith Effort Method B (Attachment B)" for <u>each</u> of the subcontracting opportunities you listed in SECTION 2, Item b.

HSP Good Faith Effort - Method A (Attachment A)

Rev. 2/17

Enter your company's name here:	Requisition #:
	-

IMPORTANT: If you responded "*Yes*" to **SECTION 2, Items c** or **d** of the completed HSP form, you must submit a completed "HSP Good Faith Effort - Method A (Attachment A)" for <u>each</u> of the subcontracting opportunities you listed in **SECTION 2, Item b** of the completed HSP form. You may photo-copy this page or download the form at https://www.comptroller.texas.gov/purchasing/docs/hub-forms/hub-sbcont-plan-gfe-achm-a.pdf

SECTION A-1: SUBCONTRACTING OPPORTUNITY

Enter the item number and description of the subcontracting opportunity you listed in SECTION 2, Item b, of the completed HSP form for which you are completing the attachment.

Item Number: Description:

SECTION A-2: SUBCONTRACTOR SELECTION

List the subcontractor(s) you selected to perform the subcontracting opportunity you listed above in SECTION A-1. Also identify whether they are a Texas certified HUB and their Texas Vendor Identification (VID) Number or federal Employer Identification Number (EIN), the approximate dollar value of the work to be subcontracted, and the expected percentage of work to be subcontracted. When searching for Texas certified HUBs and verifying their HUB status, ensure that you use the State of Texas' Centralized Master Bidders List (CMBL) - Historically Underutilized Business (HUB) Directory Search located at http://mvcpa.cpa.state.tx.us/tpasscmblsearch/index.jsp. HUB status code "A" signifies that the company is a Texas certified HUB.

Company Name	Texas certified HUB	Texas VID or federal EIN Do not enter Social Security Numbers. If you do not know their VID / EIN, leave their VID / EIN field blank.	Approximate Dollar Amount	Expected Percentage of Contract
	- Yes - No	·	\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No	_	\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No	·	\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No	_	\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%
	- Yes - No		\$	%

REMINDER: As specified in SECTION 4 of the completed HSP form, if you (respondent) are awarded any portion of the requisition, you are required to provide notice as soon as practical to <u>all</u> the subcontractors (HUBs and Non-HUBs) of their selection as a subcontractor. The notice must specify at a minimum the contracting agency's name and its point of contact for the contract, the contract award number, the subcontracting opportunity they (the subcontractor) will perform, the approximate dollar value of the subcontracting opportunity and the expected percentage of the total contract that the subcontracting opportunity represents. A copy of the notice required by this section must also be provided to the contracting agency's point of contact for the contract <u>no later than ten (10) working days</u> after the contract is awarded.

HSP Good Faith Effort - Method B (Attachment B)

Rev. 2/17

Enter your company's name here:	Requisition #:

IMPORTANT: If you responded "No" to **SECTION 2**, **Items c** and **d** of the completed HSP form, you must submit a completed "HSP Good Faith Effort - Method B (Attachment B)" for <u>each</u> of the subcontracting opportunities you listed in **SECTION 2**, **Item b** of the completed HSP form. You may photo-copy this page or download the form at https://www.comptroller.texas.gov/purchasing/docs/hub-forms/hub-sbcont-plan-gfe-achm-b.pdf.

SECTION B-1: SUBCONTRACTING OPPORTUNITY

Enter the item number and description of the subcontracting opportunity you listed in SECTION 2, Item b, of the completed HSP form for which you are completing the attachment.

Item Number: Description:

SECTION B-2: MENTOR PROTÉGÉ PROGRAM

If respondent is participating as a Mentor in a State of Texas Mentor Protégé Program, submitting its Protégé (Protégé must be a State of Texas certified HUB) as a subcontractor to perform the subcontracting opportunity listed in **SECTION B-1**, constitutes a good faith effort to subcontract with a Texas certified HUB towards that specific portion of work.

Check the appropriate box (Yes or No) that indicates whether you will be subcontracting the portion of work you listed in SECTION B-1 to your Protégé.

- Yes (If Yes, continue to SECTION B-4.)
- No / Not Applicable (If No or Not Applicable, continue to SECTION B-3 and SECTION B-4.)

SECTION B-3: NOTIFICATION OF SUBCONTRACTING OPPORTUNITY

When completing this section you <u>MUST</u> comply with items <u>a</u>, <u>b</u>, <u>c</u> and <u>d</u>, thereby demonstrating your Good Faith Effort of having notified Texas certified HUBs <u>and</u> trade organizations or development centers about the subcontracting opportunity you listed in SECTION B-1. Your notice should include the scope of work, information regarding the location to review plans and specifications, bonding and insurance requirements, required qualifications, and identify a contact person. When sending notice of your subcontracting opportunity, you are encouraged to use the attached HUB Subcontracting Opportunity Notice form, which is also available online at https://www.comptroller.texas.gov/purchasing/docs/hub-forms/HUBSubcontractingOpportunityNotificationForm.pdf.

Retain supporting documentation (i.e., certified letter, fax, e-mail) demonstrating evidence of your good faith effort to notify the Texas certified HUBs <u>and</u> trade organizations or development centers. Also, be mindful that a working day is considered a normal business day of a state agency, not including weekends, federal or state holidays, or days the agency is declared closed by its executive officer. The initial day the subcontracting opportunity notice is sent/provided to the HUBs <u>and</u> to the trade organizations or development centers is considered to be "day zero" and does not count as one of the seven (7) working days.

- a. Provide written notification of the subcontracting opportunity you listed in SECTION B-1, to three (3) or more Texas certified HUBs. Unless the contracting agency specified a different time period, you must allow the HUBs at least seven (7) working days to respond to the notice prior to you submitting your bid response to the contracting agency. When searching for Texas certified HUBs and verifying their HUB status, ensure that you use the State of Texas' Centralized Master Bidders List (CMBL) Historically Underutilized Business (HUB) Directory Search located at https://mycpa.cpa.state.tx.us/tpasscmblsearch/index.jsp. HUB status code "A" signifies that the company is a Texas certified HUB.
- **b.** List the <u>three (3)</u> Texas certified HUBs you notified regarding the subcontracting opportunity you listed in SECTION B-1. Include the company's Texas Vendor Identification (VID) Number, the date you sent notice to that company, and indicate whether it was responsive or non-responsive to your subcontracting opportunity notice.

Company Name	(Do not en	Texas VID ter Social Security Numbers.)	Date Notice Sent (mm/dd/yyyy)	Did the HUB Respond?	
				- Yes	- No
				- Yes	- No
		•		- Yes	- No

- c. Provide written notification of the subcontracting opportunity you listed in SECTION B-1 to two (2) or more trade organizations or development centers in Texas to assist in identifying potential HUBs by disseminating the subcontracting opportunity to their members/participants. Unless the contracting agency specified a different time period, you must provide your subcontracting opportunity notice to trade organizations or development centers at least seven (7) working days prior to submitting your bid response to the contracting agency. A list of trade organizations and development centers that have expressed an interest in receiving notices of subcontracting opportunities is available on the Statewide HUB Program's webpage at https://www.comptroller.texas.gov/purchasing/vendor/hub/resources.php.
- d. List two (2) trade organizations or development centers you notified regarding the subcontracting opportunity you listed in SECTION B-1. Include the date when you sent notice to it and indicate if it accepted or rejected your notice.

Trade Organizations or Development Centers	Date Notice Sent (mm/dd/yyyy)	Was the Notice Accepted?	
		- Yes	- No
		- Yes	- No

HSP Good Faith Fffort - Method B (Attachment B) Cont.

Enter your company's name here:	Requisition #:				
BECTION B-4: SUBCONTRACTOR SELECTION Inter the item number and description of the subcontracting opportunity you lise attachment. a. Enter the item number and description of the subcontracting opportunity for Item Number: Description: b. List the subcontractor(s) you selected to perform the subcontracting opportunity for Item Number: Description: UB and their Texas Vendor Identification (VID) Number or federal Ensubcontracted, and the expected percentage of work to be subcontracted you use the State of Texas' Centralized Master Bidders List (Contractions)	or which you and prtunity you list mplioyer Identi d. When search CMBL) - Histo	re comple ed in SE 6 fication N ning for To prically U	cting this Attachment B conting this Attachment B conting the cont	nuation page. whether they are a late dollar value of rifying their HUB stauus (UB) Directory Sea	Texas certifice the work to atus, ensure t
http://mycpa.cpa.state.tx.us/tpasscmblsearch/index.jsp. HUB status code Company Name	"A" signifies th		Texas VID or federal EIN Do not enter Social Security Numbers. If you do not know their VID / EIN,	Approximate Dollar Amount	Expected Percentage Contract
	- Yes	- No	leave their VID / EIN field blank.	\$	Contract
	- Yes	- No		\$, and
	- Yes	- No		\$	(
	- Yes	- No		\$	
	- Yes	- No		\$	
	- Yes	- No		\$	1
	- Yes	- No		\$	
	- Yes	- No		\$	
	- Yes	- No		\$	
	- Yes	- No		\$	
If any of the subcontractors you have selected to perform the subcontract justification for your selection process (attach additional page if necessar	- Yes	- No - No		\$	

REMINDER: As specified in SECTION 4 of the completed HSP form, if you (respondent) are awarded any portion of the requisition, you are required to provide notice as soon as practical to all the subcontractors (HUBs and Non-HUBs) of their selection as a subcontractor. The notice must specify at a minimum the contracting agency's name and its point of contact for the contract, the contract award number, the subcontracting opportunity it (the subcontractor) will perform, the approximate dollar value of the subcontracting opportunity and the expected percentage of the total contract that the subcontracting opportunity represents. A copy of the notice required by this section must also be provided to the contracting agency's point of contact for the contract no later than ten (10) working days after the contract is awarded.



ATTACHMENT C-1 HSP QUICK CHECK LIST

Rev. 2/17



HUB Subcontracting Plan (HSP) QUICK CHECKLIST

While this HSP Quick Checklist is being provided to merely assist you in readily identifying the sections of the HSP form that you will need to complete, it is very important that you adhere to the instructions in the HSP form and instructions provided by the contracting agency.

- If you will be awarding all of the subcontracting work you have to offer under the contract to only Texas certified HUB vendors, complete:
 - Section 1 Respondent and Requisition Information
 - Section 2 a. Yes, I will be subcontracting portions of the contract.
 - Section 2 b. List all the portions of work you will subcontract, and indicate the percentage of the contract you expect to award to Texas certified HUB vendors.
 - Section 2 c. Yes
 - Section 4 Affirmation
 - GFE Method A (Attachment A) Complete an Attachment A for each of the subcontracting opportunities you listed in Section 2 b.
- If you will be subcontracting any portion of the contract to Texas certified HUB vendors and Non-HUB vendors, and the aggregate percentage of all the subcontracting work you will be awarding to the Texas certified HUB vendors with which you do not have a continuous contract* in place for more than five (5) years meets or exceeds the HUB Goal the contracting agency identified in the "Agency Special Instructions/Additional Requirements", complete:
 - Section 1 Respondent and Requisition Information
 - Section 2 a. Yes, I will be subcontracting portions of the contract.
 - Section 2 b. List all the portions of work you will subcontract, and indicate the percentage of the contract you expect to award to Texas certified HUB vendors and Non-HUB vendors.
 - Section 2 c. No
 - Section 2 d. Yes
 - Section 4 Affirmation
 - GFE Method A (Attachment A) Complete an Attachment A for each of the subcontracting opportunities you listed in Section 2 b.
- If you will be subcontracting any portion of the contract to Texas certified HUB vendors and Non-HUB vendors or only to Non-HUB vendors, and the aggregate percentage of all the subcontracting work you will be awarding to the Texas certified HUB vendors with which you do not have a continuous contract* in place for more than five (5) years does not meet or exceed the HUB Goal the contracting agency identified in the "Agency Special Instructions/Additional Requirements", complete:
 - Section 1 Respondent and Requisition Information
 - Section 2 a. Yes, I will be subcontracting portions of the contract.
 - Section 2 b. List all the portions of work you will subcontract, and indicate the percentage of the contract you expect to award to Texas certified HUB vendors and Non-HUB vendors.
 - Section 2 c. No
 - Section 2 d. No
 - Section 4 Affirmation
 - GFE Method B (Attachment B) Complete an Attachment B for each of the subcontracting opportunities you listed in Section 2 b.
- If you will not be subcontracting any portion of the contract and will be fulfilling the entire contract with your own resources (i.e., employees, supplies, materials and/or equipment), complete:
 - Section 1 Respondent and Requisition Information
 - Section 2 a. No, I will not be subcontracting any portion of the contract, and I will be fulfilling the entire contract with my own resources.
 - Section 3 Self Performing Justification
 - Section 4 Affirmation

*Continuous Contract: Any existing written agreement (including any renewals that are exercised) between a prime contractor and a HUB vendor, where the HUB vendor provides the prime contractor with goods or service, to include under the same contract for a specified period of time. The frequency the HUB vendor is utilized or paid during the term of the contract is not relevant to whether the contract is considered continuous. Two or more contracts that run concurrently or overlap one another for different periods of time are considered by CPA to be individual contracts rather than renewals or extensions to the original contract. In such situations the prime contractor and HUB vendor are entering (have entered) into "new" contracts.



ATTACHMENT C-2 HUB SUBCONTRACTING OPPORTUNITY NOTIFICATION FORM

Rev. 10/16



HUB Subcontracting Opportunity Notification Form

In accordance with Texas Gov't Code, Chapter 2161, each state agency that considers entering into a contract with an expected value of \$100,000 or more shall, before the agency solicits bids, proposals, offers, or other applicable expressions of interest, determine whether subcontracting opportunities are probable under the contract. The state agency I have identified below in Section B has determined that subcontracting opportunities are probable under the requisition to which my company will be responding.

34 Texas Administrative Code, §20.14 requires all respondents (prime contractors) bidding on the contract to provide notice of each of their subcontracting opportunities to at least https://exas.certified HUBs (who work within the respective industry applicable to the subcontracting opportunity), and allow the HUBs at least https://exas.certified HUBs (who work within the respective industry applicable to the subcontracting opportunity), and allow the HUBs at least https://exas.certified HUBs at least <a href="https://exas.

We respectfully request that vendors interested in bidding on the subcontracting opportunity scope of work identified in Section C, Item 2, reply no later than the date and time identified in Section C, Item 1. Submit your response to the point-of-contact referenced in Section A.

identified in Section C, item	1. Submit your response to the por	nt-or-contact referenced	III Section A.				
Company Name:	CONTRACTOR'S INFORMAT				State of T	exas VID #: Phone #:	
						Fax #:	
SECTION B: CONTRA	CTING STATE AGENCY AN	ID REQUISITION IN					
Point-of-Contact: Requisition #:					 Bid (Phone #:)pen Date:	
rioquisition ".							(mm/dd/yyyy)
Potential Subcontract If you wo	TRACTING OPPORTUNITY ctor's Bid Response Due Da ould like for our company to cor	te: Isider your company's	bid for the subc	ontracting	opportunity identifie	ed below in Iter	
W	e must receive your bid respons	se no later than	Central Time	_ on	Date (mm/dd/yyyy)	_·	
seven (7) working days to submitting our bid response or development centers. Service Disabled Vetera (A working day is considered by its executive officer.	AC §20.14, each notice of subcor to respond to the notice prior to so onse to the contracting agency, v (in Texas) that serves members an) identified in Texas Administra dered a normal business day of The initial day the subcontracting v zero" and does not count as on	ubmitting our bid responder must provide notice sof groups (i.e., Asian ative Code, §20.11(19) a state agency, not incig opportunity notice is	nse to the contract of each of our su Pacific American I(C). Sluding weekends sent/provided to	ting agenc bcontracti , Black Am , federal o	y. In addition, at leasing opportunities to tweeting opportunities to tweetican, Hispanic Am	t seven (7) work wo (2) or more verican, Native ays the agency	king days prior to us trade organizations American, Woman, v is declared closed
2. Subcontracting Opp	ortunity Scope of Work:						
3. Required Qualification	ons:						- Not Applicable
4. Bonding/Insurance F	Requirements:						- Not Applicable
5. Location to review pl	lans/specifications:						- Not Applicable



ATTACHMENT D TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE §466.155

- (a) After a hearing, the director shall deny an application for a license or the commission shall suspend or revoke a license if the director or commission, as applicable, finds that the applicant or sales agent:
- (1) is an individual who:
- (A) has been convicted of a felony, criminal fraud, gambling or a gambling-related offense, or a misdemeanor involving moral turpitude, if less than 10 years has elapsed since the termination of the sentence, parole, mandatory supervision, or probation served for the offense;
- (B) is or has been a professional gambler;
- (C) is married to an individual:
- (i) described in Paragraph (A) or (B); or
- (ii) who is currently delinquent in the payment of any state tax;
- (D) is an officer or employee of the commission or a lottery operator; or
- (E) is a spouse, child, brother, sister, or parent residing as a member of the same household in the principal place of residence of a person described by Paragraph (D);
- (2) is not an individual, and an individual described in Subdivision (1):
- (A) is an officer or director of the applicant or sales agent;
- (B) holds more than 10 percent of the stock in the applicant or sales agent;
- (C) holds an equitable interest greater than 10 percent in the applicant or sales agent;
- (D) is a creditor of the applicant or sales agent who holds more than 10 percent of the applicant's or sales agent's outstanding debt;
- (E) is the owner or lessee of a business that the applicant or sales agent conducts or through which the applicant will conduct a ticket sales agency;
- (F) shares or will share in the profits, other than stock dividends, of the applicant or sales agent; or
- (G) participates in managing the affairs of the applicant or sales agent;
- (3) has been finally determined to be delinquent in the payment of a tax or other money collected by the comptroller, the Texas Workforce Commission, or the Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission;
- (4) is a person whose location for the sales agency is:
- (A) a location licensed for games of bingo under Chapter 2001, Occupations Code;
- (B) on land that is owned by:
- (i) this state; or
- (ii) a political subdivision of this state and on which is located a public primary or secondary school, an institution of higher education, or an agency of the state; or
- (C) a location for which a person holds a wine and malt beverage retailer's permit, mixed beverage permit, mixed beverage permit with a retailer late hours certificate, private club registration permit, or private club registration permit with a retailer late hours certificate issued under Chapter 25, 28, 29, or 32, Alcoholic Beverage Code, other than a location for which a person holds a wine and malt beverage retailer's permit issued under Chapter 25, Alcoholic Beverage Code, that derives



less than 30 percent of the location's gross receipts from the sale or service of alcoholic beverages; or

- (5) has violated this chapter or a rule adopted under this chapter.
- (b) If the director proposes to deny an application for a license or the commission proposes to suspend or revoke a license under this section, the applicant or sales agent is entitled to written notice of the time and place of the hearing. A notice may be served on an applicant or sales agent personally or sent by certified or registered mail, return receipt requested, to the person's mailing address as it appears on the commission's records. A notice must be served or mailed not later than the 20th day before the date of the hearing. The commission shall provide for a formal administrative hearings process.
- (b-1) A hearing under this section must be conducted by the State Office of Administrative Hearings and is subject to Section 2001.058(e).
- (c) At a hearing, an applicant or sales agent must show by a preponderance of the evidence why the application should not be denied or the license suspended or revoked.
- (d) The director shall give an applicant or sales agent written notice of a denial of an application or a suspension or revocation of a license.
- (e) The director may not issue a license to a person who has previously had a license under this chapter revoked unless the director is satisfied the person will comply with this chapter and the rules adopted under this chapter. The director may prescribe the terms under which a suspended license will be reissued.
- (f) The director may not issue a license to an applicant who fails to certify to the director the applicant's compliance with the federal Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (42 U.S.C. Section 12101 et seq.).
- (g) For purposes of Subsection (a)(3), the comptroller, Texas Workforce Commission, and Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission shall each provide the executive director with a report of persons who have been finally determined to be delinquent in the payment of any money owed to or collected by that agency. The commission shall adopt rules regarding the form and frequency of reports under this subsection.

Added by Acts 1993, 73rd Leg., ch. 107, Sec. 4.03(b), eff. Aug. 30, 1993. Amended by Acts 1995, 74th Leg., ch. 76, Sec. 6.21, eff. Sept. 1, 1995; Acts 1995, 74th Leg., ch. 696, Sec. 1, eff. Sept. 1, 1995; Acts 1997, 75th Leg., ch. 1275, Sec. 51, eff. Sept. 1, 1997; Acts 2001, 77th Leg., ch. 394, Sec. 1, eff. Sept. 1, 2001; Acts 2001, 77th Leg., ch. 1420, Sec. 14.760, eff. Sept. 1, 2001; Acts 2013, 83rd Leg., R.S., Ch. 993 (H.B. 2197), Sec. 5, eff. September 1, 2013; Acts 2017, 85th Leg., R.S., Ch. 141 (H.B. 1555), Sec. 1, eff. May 26, 2017; Acts 2019, 86th Leg., R.S., Ch. 506 (S.B. 37), Sec. 6, eff. June 7, 2019; Acts 2019, 86th Leg., R.S., Ch. 1359 (H.B. 1545), Sec. 391, eff. September 1, 2021.



ATTACHMENT D-1 BACKGROUND INFORMATION CERTIFICATION

Texas Government Code §466.155

Under Texas Government Code §466.103, the Ex	ecutive Director of the Texas Lottery
Commission may not award a contract for the purcha	se or lease of facilities, goods or services
related to lottery operations to a person who would be de	enied a license as a sales agent under Texas
Government Code §466.155.	
(Company Nam	e)
certifies that it has reviewed Texas Government Code §	§466.155 and that it would not be denied a
license as a sales agent under said section.	
(signature of person authorized to contractually bind the Proposer)	
(printed name)	
	-
(title)	
(date)	



ATTACHMENT E SAMPLE PERFORMANCE BOND

Bond No.		
[company name, address], as Princip business in the State of Texas and admitted to wr. Texas Lottery Commission, P.O. Box 16630, Au [written amount] Dollars (\$) for the payment their respective heirs, administrators, executors, supresents.	stin, Texas 78761-6630, as Obligee, in the of which said Principal and Surety bind then	and unto the full sum of nselves, and
WHEREAS, the Principal has entered of,, for [type of service to the same extent as if copied at length herein.	into a written Contract with Obligee dated tes], which Contract is hereby referred to, as	
NOW THEREFORE, the condition Contract (or annual bond), the Principal shall faith harmless the Obligee from all cost and damage by shall be null and void, otherwise it shall remain in (If annual bond, add this paragraph.)	reason of Principal's failure to do so, then the	ify and save
The term of this obligation is for th at 12:00 a.m. on This bond may b If the Surety does not choose to renew this obligation 30 days prior to its expiration.		f the Surety
IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the Prince this day of	cipal and Surety have signed and sealed this	s instrumen
(seal)	Principal:By:	
(seal)	Surety: By:	
	Attorney-in-Fact	



ATTACHMENT F SCORING MATRIX

Wahaita Haating Sawiigas DED	Possible	% of	Points
Website Hosting Services RFP	Points	Total	Awarded
The Proposer's price to provide the goods or services.	250	25%	
Cost Proposal Subtotal	250	25%	
The probable quality of the offered goods and/or services.	300	30%	
The agency's evaluation of the likelihood of the Proposal to produce the desired outcome for the agency, considering:			
The quality of the Proposer's past performance in contracting with the Texas Lottery Commission, with other state entities, or with private sector entities.	150	15%	
The qualifications of the Proposer's personnel.	150	15%	
The experience of the Proposer in providing the requested goods or services.	150	15%	
The financial status of the Proposer.	Pass/Fail	n/a	
Whether the Proposer performed the good faith effort required by the HUB subcontracting plan.	Pass/Fail	n/a	
Technical Proposal Subtotal	750	75%	
TOTAL	1000	100%	

The following formula will be used in scoring cost proposals:

Lowest Cost Proposal Amount / Other Cost Proposal Amount = % of total points available for the Cost Proposal.



ATTACHMENT G COST PROPOSAL

NOTE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS: THE COST PROPOSAL MUST BE SUBMITTED IN A SEPARATE SEALED ENVELOPE AS AN ATTACHMENT TO THE ORIGINAL PROPOSAL FOR HAND OR OVERNIGHT DELIVERED SUBMISSION OR IN A SEPARATE PDF CLEARLY NAMED AS SUCH FOR ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION AND USE THIS FORMAT.

TLC WILL NOT PAY FOR ANY CHARGES OR OTHER ITEMS NOT INCLUDED IN THE COST PROPOSAL. FEES MUST INCLUDE ALL DIRECT AND INDIRECT CONTRACT COSTS, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO: TRAVEL, STAFFING, SALARIES, OVERHEAD, GENERAL AND ADMINISTRATIVE EXPENSES, DOCUMENTATION AND REPORTS, ALL EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES, TRAINING, REQUIRED BONDS AND INSURANCE, AND PROFIT.

Please note: The Texas Lottery will not pay travel time or separately reimburse any travel expenses, overnight stays, or per diem for, or resulting from, travel to and from Austin, Texas. For any travel request outside of Austin, Texas deemed reasonable and necessary by the Texas Lottery, the Texas Lottery will reimburse the Successful Proposer in accordance with the Texas State Travel Guidelines. All travel requests must be pre-approved by the Texas Lottery.

THE SUCCESSFUL PROPOSER WILL RECEIVE NO COMPENSATION PRIOR TO SUCCESSFUL TRANSITION AND HOSTING OF THE LIVE TEXAS LOTTERY WEBSITE.

Web Hosting Services
Cost per month \$
Conversion/Transition
One-time lump sum Conversion/Transition \$
Specified Option
Proposers are required to submit pricing for Specified Options.
6.14 Network Interconnect Speed of 1 Gbps or faster
Cost per month \$



Offered Options

Proposers are **not required** to submit specifications and pricing for Offered Options. However, if any options are offered, pricing shall be listed in this section.

(signature of person authorized to contrac	tually bind the Proposer)
(printed name)	
(title)	
(date)	



ATTACHMENT H TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE CHAPTER 552 SUBCHAPTER J. ADDITIONAL PROVISIONS RELATED TO CONTRACTING INFORMATION

- Sec. 552.371. CERTAIN ENTITIES REQUIRED TO PROVIDE CONTRACTING INFORMATION TO GOVERNMENTAL BODY IN CONNECTION WITH REQUEST. (a) This section applies to an entity that is not a governmental body that executes a contract with a governmental body that:
- (1) has a stated expenditure of at least \$1 million in public funds for the purchase of goods or services by the governmental body; or
- (2) results in the expenditure of at least \$1 million in public funds for the purchase of goods or services by the governmental body in a fiscal year of the governmental body.
- (b) This section applies to a written request for public information received by a governmental body that is a party to a contract described by subsection (a) for contracting information related to the contract that is in the custody or possession of the entity and not maintained by the governmental body.
- (c) A governmental body that receives a written request for information described by subsection (b) shall request that the entity provide the information to the governmental body. The governmental body must send the request in writing to the entity not later than the third business day after the date the governmental body receives the written request described by subsection (b).
 - (d) Notwithstanding section 552.301:
- (1) a request for an attorney general's decision under section 552.301(b) to determine whether contracting information subject to a written request described by subsection (b) falls within an exception to disclosure under this chapter is considered

timely if made not later than the 13th business day after the date the governmental body receives the written request described by subsection (b);

- (2) the statement and copy described by section 552.301(d) is considered timely if provided to the requestor not later than the 13th business day after the date the governmental body receives the written request described by subsection (b);
- (3) a submission described by section 552.301(e) is considered timely if submitted to the attorney general not later than the 18th business day after the date the governmental body receives the written request described by subsection (b); and
- (4) a copy described by section 552.301(e-1) is considered timely if sent to the requestor not later than the 18th business day after the date the governmental body receives the written request described by subsection (b).
- (e) Section 552.302 does not apply to information described by subsection (b) if the governmental body:
- (1) complies with the requirements of subsection (c) in a good faith effort to obtain the information from the contracting entity;



- (2) is unable to meet a deadline described by subsection (d) because the contracting entity failed to provide the information to the governmental body not later than the 13th business day after the date the governmental body received the written request for the information; and
- (3) if applicable and notwithstanding the deadlines prescribed by sections 552.301(b), (d), (e), and (e-1), complies with the requirements of those subsections not later than the eighth business day after the date the governmental body receives the information from the contracting entity.
- (f) Nothing in this section affects the deadlines or duties of a governmental body under section 552.301 regarding information the governmental body maintains, including contracting information.

Sec. 552.372. BIDS AND CONTRACTS. (a) A contract described by section 552.371 must require a contracting entity to:

- (1) preserve all contracting information related to the contract as provided by the records retention requirements applicable to the governmental body for the duration of the contract:
- (2) promptly provide to the governmental body any contracting information related to the contract that is in the custody or possession of the entity on request of the governmental body; and
 - (3) on completion of the contract, either:
- (A) provide at no cost to the governmental body all contracting information related to the contract that is in the custody or possession of the entity; or
- (B) preserve the contracting information related to the contract as provided by the records retention requirements applicable to the governmental body.
- (b) Unless section 552.374(c) applies, a bid for a contract described by section 552.371 and the contract must include the following statement: "the requirements of subchapter j, chapter 552, government code, may apply to this (include "bid" or "contract" as applicable) and the contractor or vendor agrees that the contract can be terminated if the contractor or vendor knowingly or intentionally fails to comply with a requirement of that subchapter."
- (c) A governmental body may not accept a bid for a contract described by section 552.371 or award the contract to an entity that the governmental body has determined has knowingly or intentionally failed to comply with this subchapter in a previous bid or contract described by that section unless the governmental body determines and documents that the entity has taken adequate steps to ensure future compliance with the requirements of this subchapter.

Sec. 552.373. NONCOMPLIANCE WITH PROVISION OF SUBCHAPTER.

A governmental body that is the party to a contract described by Section 552.371 shall provide notice to the entity that is a party to the contract if the entity fails to comply with a requirement of this subchapter applicable to the entity. The notice must:

- (1) be in writing;
- (2) state the requirement of this subchapter that the entity has violated; and
- (3) unless section 552.374(c) applies, advise the entity that the governmental body may terminate the contract without further obligation to the entity if the entity does not cure the violation on or before the 10th business day after the date the governmental body provides the notice.



Sec. 552.374. TERMINATION OF CONTRACT FOR NONCOMPLIANCE.

- (a) Subject to subsection (c), a governmental body may terminate a contract described by section 552.371 if:
- (1) the governmental body provides notice under Section 552.373 to the entity that is party to the contract;
- (2) the contracting entity does not cure the violation in the period prescribed by section 552.373;
- (3) the governmental body determines that the contracting entity has intentionally or knowingly failed to comply with a requirement of this subchapter; and
- (4) the governmental body determines that the entity has not taken adequate steps to ensure future compliance with the requirements of this subchapter.
- (b) For the purpose of subsection (a), an entity has taken adequate steps to ensure future compliance with this subchapter if:
- (1) the entity produces contracting information requested by the governmental body that is in the custody or possession of the entity not later than the 10th business day after the date the governmental body makes the request; and
- (2) the entity establishes a records management program to enable the entity to comply with this subchapter.
- (c) A governmental body may not terminate a contract under this section if the contract is related to the purchase or underwriting of a public security, the contract is or may be used as collateral on a loan, or the contract's proceeds are used to pay debt service of a public security or loan.
- Sec. 552.375. OTHER CONTRACT PROVISIONS. Nothing in this subchapter prevents a governmental body from including and enforcing more stringent requirements in a contract to increase accountability or transparency.

Sec. 552.376. CAUSE OF ACTION NOT CREATED. This subchapter does not create a cause of action to contest a bid for or the award of a contract with a governmental body.

Acts of May 23, 2019, R.S., ch. 1216, §1, 2019 Vernon's Texas Session Law Service, effective January 1, 2020.



ATTACHMENT I LETTER OF INTENT TO PROPOSE

(Company Name)
Hereby gives notice to the Texas Lottery Commission that it intends to submit a Proposal in
response to the Request for Proposals for Website Hosting Services 362-2024-0001.
signature of person authorized to contractually bind the Proposer)

printed name)
title)



ATTACHMENT J NON-DISCLOSURE STATEMENT

RECITALS

A. Company, identified herein, wishes to receive certain trade secret, confidential and proprietary information (hereinafter, collectively "Information") pertaining to the Request for Proposals for Website Hosting Services 362-2024-0001, including, but not limited to, information relevant to the Texas Lottery® web environment, or information that is claimed to be proprietary by third parties. Company wishes to receive the Information for the sole purpose of responding to the Request for Proposals for Website Hosting Services 362-2024-0001.

B. Company is willing to receive the Information on the terms and conditions required by the Texas Lottery Commission.

Therefore, Company agrees as follows:

- 1. That the disclosure of Information by the Texas Lottery Commission ("TLC") to Company is in strictest confidence and thus Company shall:
 - a. Except in accordance with Section 1(c) of this disclosure, agree to not disclose to any other person the Information and agree to use the same degree of care to maintain the Information secret as the Company uses in maintaining as secret its own secret information, but always shall use at a minimum, a commercially reasonable degree of care typically or reasonably expected to protect this type of information as secret:
 - b. Use the Information only for the purposes stated herein, i.e., to respond to the Request for Proposals for Website Hosting Services;
 - c. Restrict disclosure of the Information solely to those directors, officers, employees and agents of Company having a need to know such Information in order to accomplish the purpose stated herein;
 - d. Advise each such director, officer, employee or agent, before he or she receives access to the Information, of the obligations of Company under this Non-Disclosure Statement, and require each such director, officer, employee and agent to maintain those obligations;
 - e. Within fifteen (15) days following the earlier of (i) the deadline for submission of Proposals (if Company does not submit a Proposal) or (ii) request of TLC, return to TLC all documentation, copies, notes, diagrams, and other materials containing



any portion of the Information, or confirm to TLC, in writing, the destruction of such materials; and

- f. Immediately upon sale of Company or merger of Company with a third party, return to TLC all documentation, copies, notes, diagrams, and other materials containing any portion of the Information, or confirm to TLC, in writing, the destruction of such materials.
- 2. This Non-Disclosure Statement imposes no obligation on Company with respect to any portion of the Information received from TLC which: (a)(1) was known to the Company prior to disclosure by TLC, and (2) the Company has no obligation not to disclose or use; (b) is lawfully obtained by the Company from a third party under no obligation of confidentiality; (c) is or becomes generally known or available other than by unauthorized disclosure; (d) is independently developed by the Company; or (e) is generally disclosed by TLC to third parties without any obligation on the third parties.
- 3. This Non-Disclosure Statement imposes no obligation on Company with respect to any portion of the Information disclosed by TLC, unless such portion is disclosed in a written document or machine-readable media marked "CONFIDENTIAL" at the time of disclosure or disclosed orally to Company as being confidential.
- 4. The Information shall remain the sole property of TLC.
- 5. TLC DOES NOT MAKE ANY REPRESENTATION WITH RESPECT TO AND DOES NOT WARRANT ANY INFORMATION PROVIDED UNDER THIS NON-DISCLOSURE STATEMENT, BUT SHALL FURNISH SUCH IN GOOD FAITH. WITHOUT RESTRICTING THE GENERALITY OF THE FOREGOING, TLC DOES NOT MAKE ANY REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, WHETHER WRITTEN OR ORAL, STATUTORY, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WITH RESPECT TO THE INFORMATION WHICH MAY BE PROVIDED HEREUNDER, INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR OF FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. TLC SHALL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY NATURE WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM RECEIPT OR USE OF THE INFORMATION BY THE COMPANY.
- 6. In the event of a breach or threatened breach or intended breach of this Non-Disclosure Statement by Company, TLC, in addition to any other rights and remedies available to it at law or in equity, shall be entitled to preliminary and final injunctions enjoining and restraining such breach or threatened breach or intended breach.
- 7. This Non-Disclosure Statement is governed by the laws of the State of Texas.
- 8. The rights and obligations of the Company under this Non-Disclosure Statement may not be sold, assigned, or otherwise transferred.



This Non-Disclosure Statement is binding upon Company, and upon its directors, officers, employees and agents. This Non-Disclosure Statement is effective as of the date of execution by Company and will continue indefinitely. However, Company's obligations of confidentiality and restrictions on use of the Information disclosed by TLC shall survive termination of this Non-Disclosure Statement.

Please provide the following information to receive any information that may be e-mailed to prospective Proposers during the RFP process. Prospective Proposer's authorized representative will be provided the technical architecture PDF document by email. The document will be password protected. The authorized representative will be provided a password via phone call to access the technical architecture document. The technical architecture document will be provided to the prospective Proposer's authorized representative within three (3) Working Days of receipt of the signed NDS. Only one authorized representative shall be provided.



Company Name	
Authorized Representative Name	
Telephone Number	
Fax Number	
Email address to receive	
communications on RFP	



ATTACHMENT K SECURE ONLINE PORTAL

The Texas Lottery will provide access to a secure online portal to those Proposers who have submitted a signed NDS for purposes of submitting their Proposal electronically in accordance with Section 2.8.2. Proposers are not required to submit their Proposal electronically and may submit in printed format by hand or overnight delivery in accordance with Section 2.8.1.

The following are instructions for Proposers using the secure online portal for Proposal submission:

Logging in and Uploading Documents:

From the guest user perspective, user will first receive an email from Tammy Williams letting user know a folder has been shared with user along with the folder description/detail.

When the guest user clicks on the "Open" link in their email the guest user will be sent to the SharePoint site link and asked to verify identity with a code sent to the same email address.

The code will be sent to the guest user email (you may need to check your spam folder).

After verifying, guest user will be able see the folder access has been granted to.

Guest user will double click on the folder to open it up.

Guest user will upload files with the "Upload" function on the site.

Access to the guest user folder will be removed immediately following the Proposal submission deadline in accordance with the Schedule of events,

If guest user has any issues with accessing the secure portal, please send an email to the email address found in Section 3.45.



REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS for WEBSITE HOSTING SERVICES

Identified HUB Vendors by CMBL Class and Commodity Description

Using the Centralized Master Bidders List – HUB Directory to Locate Historically Underutilized Businesses (HUBs)

General Information

As part of the good faith effort outreach process (Method B), Bidders/Proposers are responsible for utilizing the Centralized Master Bidders List (CMBL) - HUB Directory to locate potential HUB subcontractors. The list is maintained by the Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts (CPA). Bidders/Proposers using Methods A (1) or A (2) should use the database to verify the HUB status of all subcontractors listed/notified in their HSP. The Texas Lottery Commission does not endorse, recommend or attest to the capabilities of any company or individual listed.

The database may be accessed via the internet at:

https://mycpa.cpa.state.tx.us/tpasscmblsearch/tpasscmblsearch.do

The CMBL - HUB Directory is a "live" database that is updated on a continuous basis. NOTE: Vendors who are currently HUB certified will have a HUB status of "A- Active" when viewed in the Detail List format. When viewing a vendor's complete profile, a certified HUB will show a HUB status of "Active Bidder (A – Approved; Active Texas certified HUB)." All other HUB status codes indicate that a vendor is either inactive or <u>not</u> a HUB. Be sure to list or solicit only HUB vendors who are certified at the time that you are preparing the HSP.

When using Method B, you must also access the following list on the CPA website to locate at least two trade organizations or development centers that serve members of the HUB groups, in order to notify them of each identified subcontracting opportunity:

https://comptroller.texas.gov/purchasing/vendor/hub/resources.php

These entities have expressed their willingness to accept notices of subcontracting opportunities from vendors to distribute to their members.

The following pages contain general information to assist Bidders/Proposers in using the CPA database.

Using the Centralized Master Bidders List (CMBL) – HUB Directory to Locate Historically Underutilized Businesses (HUBs)

Instructions

I. Introduction

This guide is designed to assist you in accessing and using the CMBL – HUB Directory to locate HUB vendors who can provide specific goods or services and/or to verify HUB status. Note that you can view additional information by clicking on the "help" link displayed in the upper right hand corner of the CMBL – HUB Directory search screen.

II. Access the CMBL – HUB Directory via the internet:

https://mycpa.cpa.state.tx.us/tpasscmblsearch/tpasscmblsearch.do

CMBL - HUB Directory Search Screen

Use the various search selection criteria to create lists of potential vendors as well as retrieve specific vendor information. The "help" sections below explain the search criteria options.

After selecting desired search criteria, click on the "Search" button to begin the search.

Clicking on the "Clear Search" button will remove all information you have entered or selected, and thereby defaulting back to the original settings.

Specific vendor data options

Use the following optional fields to refine vendor-specific search results:

	r" - This feature is used to specify whether you want to								
	search for vendors who are registered on the CMBL, and/or								
vendors wh	o are a Texas certified HUB.								
CMBL Only	CMBL Only Search results will consist of active vendors who are registered on the								
	CMBL regardless of whether they are a Texas certified HUB. This								
	result will include both HUB and non-HUB vendors.								
	NOTE: Only those vendors marked with a HUB status of "A-								
	Active" are currently certified.								
HUBs Only	Search results will consist of Active vendors who are a Texas								
	certified HUB, regardless of whether they are registered on the								
	CMBL.								
HUBs on	Search results will consist of Active vendors who are a Texas								
CMBL	certified HUB registered on the CMBL.								
All Vendors	Search results will consist of Active vendors that are registered on the								
	CMBL, and active vendors who are a Texas certified HUB. This								
	result will include both HUBs and non-HUB vendors.								

Note that the check list in the "Select Fields for Output" box allows the user to customize the information that will be displayed in the search results. You may check as many or as few fields as appropriate. These selections will not work with the following two output options: 1) all contact information, or 2) two column mailing labels, because these options have a pre-determined format.

"Output"	Options
----------	----------------

The user can determine output format by selecting the appropriate option from the drop down menu located next to the words "Output as" at the bottom of the search screen.

Detail List	Produces a list of summary information for each vendor that meets the search criteria. Clicking on the links to either a vendor name or vendor ID will provide more detailed information, including a list of the commodity classes and items that the vendor has associated with their profile.
All Contact Information	Produces a profile box that displays complete contact information for each vendor, including address, phone, fax, contact name, and a business description.
Excel Spreadsheet	Generates a list in an Excel spreadsheet (this option will only work if the list is 1,000 vendors or less).

Other available options are: downloading to a text file (Max 1000 vendors), producing a comma or Pipe (1) Delimited List, or generating two column mailing labels.

"Sort by" Options

The user can sort by Vendor Name, Vendor ID, City, Zip Code, HUB Eligibility/HUB Gender, or HUB Status, by selecting the appropriate option from the drop down menu next to the words "Sort by" at the bottom of the search screen.

III. Using the "Single Vendor Search" to Locate a Specific Vendor

"Single V	endor Search" - This feature may be used to narrow your
search to	a specific vendor.
Vendor ID	Enter at a minimum, the first 10-digits of the company's 13-digit VID
(VID)	Number you are searching for. Example: 19999999900. Search results
Number	will consist of vendor profiles matching the VID Number you entered
	based on the "Search For" criteria you selected.
Vendor	Enter the 5 or 6-digit Vendor Number of the company you are searching
Number	for. Example: 99999 or 999999. Search results will provide the vendor
	profile matching the Vendor Number you entered based on the "Search
	For" criteria you selected.
Vendor	Enter a portion of the company's name you are searching for. Example:
Name	ABC Logistics Company. In the example given, it is recommended that
	you enter "Logistics" because "ABC" may have spaces or periods
	between them. The search results will provide the vendor profiles that
	have a company name containing "Logistics" based on the "Search For"
	criteria you selected.
Include	This feature can be used to include inactive vendor profiles to the search
Inactive	results based on the "Search For" criteria you selected, and the VID
Vendors	Number, or Vendor Number or Vendor Name you entered.

IV. Using the "Multiple Vendor Search" to Generate a List of HUB Vendors

"Multip	le Vendor Search" - This feature can be used to narrow your									
search t	o vendors who can provide goods and/or services based on									
the Nati	onal Institute of Governmental Purchasing codes they have									
identific	ed in their company's CMBL/HUB vendor profiles.									
NIGP	NIGP Class Codes are 3-digit numbers that represent a general description									
Class	of the goods or services vendors may provide. As referenced in the NIGP									
Code	Commodity Code Book, the general description for 3-digit Class Code									
	"005" is "Abrasives" whereas the general description for 3-digit Class									
	Code "010" is "Acoustical Tile, Insulating Materials, and Supplies."									
Items	Item codes are 2-digit numbers that represent a more defined description of									
	the goods or services vendors can offer. As referenced in the NIGP									
	Commodity Code Book, the 2-digit Item code "05" represents "Abrasive									
	Equipment and Tools" within Class Code "005" whereas the 2-digit Item									
	code "14" represents "Abrasives, Coated: Cloth, Fiber, Sandpaper, etc."									
	within Class Code "005." Note: You must use a comma to separate									
	multiple Item codes. Example: Item = 05,14,21									
Highway	The State of Texas is divided into 25 Highway Districts which include									
District(s	designated counties. Vendors specify within their CMBL/HUB vendor									
	profiles the highway districts to which they can provide their goods and									
	services. Note: You must use a comma to separate multiple Highway									
	District codes. Example: 01,03,22									

For more information about using NIGP commodity codes, please refer to Section VII of this document.

Step	Action
1.	Select a search option. You may use either "HUBs Only" or "HUBs on the CMBL."
2.	Select the desired format from the drop down menu next to the words "Output as" in the "Output Options" box. If you would like to customize the information that will be displayed, check the appropriate fields in the "Select Fields for Output" box.
3.	Select the desired sort option from the drop down menu next to the words "Sort by" in the "Output Options" box.
4.	In the "Multiple Vendor Search" box, enter the appropriate class and item codes into the field labeled "Selection 1" in the. You may enter up to three class codes to produce a list of HUBs who can provide one or more of the selected classes. You may also enter multiple item numbers, separated by a comma in the "items" field for a list of HUBs who can provide one or more of the selected items. NOTE: You may view the Commodity Code List by clicking on the "Class Code" or "Item Code" blue hot keys.
5.	If you choose to limit the list by highway district, enter the district number. NOTE: You may view highway district Information by clicking on the "Highway District" blue hot key.
6.	If you choose to limit the list by County, City or Zip Code, enter the appropriate information into the fields in the "Business Category/Vendor Location Search" box. If you have already limited by district, this additional information is not necessary.
7.	Press the "Search" button in the bottom left hand corner of the screen.

The HUB status codes indicate whether or not a particular vendor is an active HUB. The status codes may be viewed on-line by clicking on the "HUB Status" hot key. NOTE: Vendors who are currently HUB certified will have a HUB status of "A- Active" when viewed in the Detail List format. When viewing a vendor's complete profile, a certified HUB will show a HUB status of "Active Bidder (A – Approved; Active Texas certified HUB)". All other HUB status codes indicate that a vendor is either inactive or <u>not</u> a HUB.

V. Business Category/Vendor Location Search

Business C	ategory/Vendor Location Search" - This feature may be						
used to ide	ntify vendors within a general Business Category and/or						
	chin a specific County, City, Zip Code or Highway District.						
Business	For the purposes of CMBL/HUB registration, vendors are grouped into						
Category	one of the following categories:						
01 - Heavy Construction other than Building Contracts							
	02 - Building Construction, including General Contractors and						
	Operative Builders						
	03 - Special Trade Construction						
	04 - Financial and Accounting Services						
	05 - Architectural/Engineering and Surveying Services						
	06 - Other Services including Legal Services						
	07 - Commodities Wholesale						
	08 - Commodities Manufacturers						
	09 - Medical						
County	Texas County in which the vendor is located based on the mailing						
Location	address in its CMBL/HUB vendor profile.						
City	City in which the vendor is located based on the mailing address in its						
Location	CMBL/HUB vendor profile.						
Zip Code	Zip code in which the vendor is located based on the mailing address in						
Location	its CMBL/HUB vendor profile. Specify 5-digit zip codes like "78701"						
	or 9-digit zip codes like "78701-1234".						
Highway	The State of Texas is divided into 25 Highway Districts which include						
District(s)	designated counties. Vendors specify within their CMBL/HUB vendor						
Location	profiles the highway districts to which they can provide their goods and						
	services. Note: You must use a comma to separate multiple Highway						
	District codes. Example: 01,03,22						

[&]quot;Select Fields For Output" - Select the fields of information that you would like have displayed in the search results. Some fields are preselected and may be unchecked if desired.

"Output Options" - Select the format in which you would like the information to be displayed. Note: If the search results exceed 1,000 vendors, you will have to select "Comma Delimited List" or "Tab Delimited List" which you can save and import into another median such as Excel.

VI. Using the NIGP Commodity Code

The NIGP Commodity Code is a system of classifying goods and services by general descriptions (classes) and specific descriptions (items). NIGP Class-Item Codes contain five digits. To obtain the five digit code, combine the three digit class code with its corresponding two digit item number. Note that all class codes of 900 and above are for services.

EXAMPLE: Class 615 is described as "Office Supplies, General," and Item 81 is described as "Staples." If you were looking for vendors to provide staples, you would use Class/Item 615-81 to do your CMBL - HUB Directory search.

There are several ways to view the NIGP code on the CPA website:

Commodity Code Listing by Class

This list includes a "hot key" for each class code. By clicking on the hot key, you can view the particular class with a sub-listing of individual item codes and descriptions. Classes are general headings, so if you can't locate an item, try using the Commodity Code Search Screen.

Access the Commodity Code Listing by Class at:

https://mycpa.cpa.state.tx.us/commbook/

From this screen, you can enter a key word or words to match. Matches will contain all words entered. You can also do a search by three digit class code.

Access the Commodity Code Search Screen at:

https://mycpa.cpa.state.tx.us/commbook/indexSearch

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

The following is a list of Certifie	d HUB Vendors from the CMI	BL identified for the services or c	ommodities above:	1		T			
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
2M Associates, LLC	Ahsan Moeen	5930 Preston View Blvd.,,Ste A	Dallas	TX	75240	info@two-mm.com	214-525-2075	AS	М
459 SOLUTIONS	Toan Do	837 E 38TH ST,	AUSTIN	TX	78705-1809	toan.do@459solutions.com	703-244-5593	AS	М
5K TECHNICAL SERVICES LLC	Corey Kirkendoll	1201 WEST 15TH STREET,SUITE 320	PLANO	TX	75075	bids@5ktech.com	469-656-3159	BL	М
		14800 SAN PEDRO AVE STE							
88PIXELS TO-GO, INC.	Sergio A Rivas	224,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232-3734	sergio@88pixels.com	210-846-1920	HI	М
ABSOLUTE FACILITY SOLUTIONS, LLC	Michelle Ray	PO BOX 660001,	AUSTIN	TX	78766-7001	mray@absolute-fs.com	512-585-9833	WO	F
ALEXACOM, LLC DBA EXPERT WSI EMARKETING	James R Alexander	19914 KELLICREEK DR,	КАТҮ	TX	77450-5212	jralexander@expertwsiemarketing.com	713-338-3488	BL	М
ARETE MARKETING SOLUTIONS, LLC	Carlos Montanez	21703 STONEY BLUFF LN,	KATY	TX	77449-7123	camontane3@outlook.com	832-703-2517	HI	M
ASPIRON TECHNOLOGIES CORP.	Christian Sause	700 CENTRAL EXPY S,SUITE 400	ALLEN	TX	75013-8098	christian.sause@aspirontechnologies.com	202-600-6583	DV	M
ATX WEB DESIGNS LLC	Daniel Griggs	11801 DOMAIN BLVD 3RD FLOOR,	AUSTIN	TX	78758	daniel@atxwebdesigns.com	512-994-0191	BL	М
Aetos LLC	Jose M. Negrete	5310 Statice Hunt,	San Antonio	TX	78253-5623	mnegrete@aetosllc.com	210-687-7230	HI	М
Akili, Inc.	Shiek Shah	901 W WALNUT HILL LN STE 150-C.	IRVING			kshah@akili.com	972-210-3200	AS	M
ANII, IIIC.	Olier Olidii	130-0,	IIIVING	1^	13030-3319	Notice (Warrill, COTT)	312-210-3200	AG	IVI
Alliant RigServ LLC	Chris Kadavil	1980 Post Oak Blvd,Suite 100	Houston	TX	77056-3899	koflaherty@rig-serv.com	855-743-5272	AS	М
Amtek Consulting LLC	Satya Movva	4100 Alpha Rd, Suite 458,SUITE 458	Dallas	TX	75244-4332	smovva@amtekconsulting.com	855-695-8550	AS	M
Anand PAG, Inc.	Rama Yenamandra Rama Yenamandra	1300 W WALNUT HILL LN,SUITE 111	IRVING	TX	75038-3000	sekhar.yenamandra@anand-pag.com	972-499-8126	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

		VIDE Identified for the services of C				HUB	нив	HUB	
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
AppddictionStudio Limited Liability Comp	Tim Porter	P.O. Box 90091,	San Antonio	TX	78209-2148	tporter@appddictionstudio.com	210-704-7828	BL	М
Automation Image, Inc.	Indira Singla	2650 VALLEY VIEW LN,Ste 100	DALLAS	TX	75234-6284	rbellary@automationimage.com	972-247-8816	AS	F
BEYOND COMPUTER SERVICES, LLC.	ERVIN HUGHES III	5606 N NAVARRO STREET,SUITE 300-O	VICTORIA	TX	77904-1727	eahughes@beyondpcservices.com	361-485-6639	BL	М
BILLY EDWARD CONSULTING INC.	STEPHEN MARSH	DBA SPECIALIZED RISK TX17 03,1847 STACY CRST	HOUSTON	TX	77008-3487	bids@billyedwardgroup.com	281-906-5995	BL	М
BLEEK TECHNOLOGIES	Kelvin Chatman	9659 NORTH SAM HOUSTON PKWY EAST,SUITE 150-288	HUMBLE	TX	77396-1529	info@bleektech.com	832-338-0122	BL	М
BRESA TECH, LLC	Jessey Lee	6860 N DALLAS PKWY STE 200,	PLANO	TX	75024-4242	matt.bomberger@bresatech.com	866-728-2889	AS	М
Blue Parrot Software LLC	Joe Silva	3111 Tulipan St,STE. A	Mission	TX	78574-0794	bpsllc@blueparrotsoftwarellc.com	945-444-2110	Н	М
CAZTON, LLC	VP/Alison Dhall	401 CONGRESS AVE., SUITE 1540,	AUSTIN	TX	78701	alison@chanderdhall.com	512-318-2336	AS	М
CHECKPOINT SERVICES, INC.	KRISTEN COX	501 GRAHAM RD,	COLLEGE STATION	TX	77845-9662	sales@checkpnt.com	915-581-1185	WO	F
COCOLEVIO, LLC	Nnamdi Orakwue	1800 E 4TH ST, UNIT 123,	AUSTIN	TX	78702-4448	info@cocolevio.com	512-222-5730	BL	М
COMCO INC.	Vicki Adkins	100 S ALTO MESA DR,	EL PASO	TX	79912-4437	vadkins@comco-solutions.com	915-833-6651	WO	F
COMPLETE OFFICE TECHNOLOGIES	Maria Ochoa	6501 BOEING DR STE D1,	EL PASO	TX	79925-1083	Maria@cotelpaso.com	915-533-6901	н	F
COMPQSOFT, INC.	MADINA SHAIK	505 N. SAM HOUSTON PKWY EAST,SUITE 682	HOUSTON	TX	77060-4018	mshaik@compqsoft.com	832-802-5899	AS	М
COMPUTER NETWORK DESIGNS LLC	ANGELO WINFIELD	PO BOX 54956,	HURST	TX	76054-4956	angelo@compuaces.com	817-510-6455	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

The following is a list of Certified	HOB VEHOUS HOTH THE CIVIL	BL identified for the services or c	bilillodities above.					Т	
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
CONNECTTEL, INC.	Kannan Kaliyur	PO BOX 203398,	AUSTIN	TX	78720-3398	kannank@connecttel.com	512-338-1111	AS	М
COOPER CONSULTING COMPANY	Melynda Caudle	PO BOX 81651,	AUSTIN	TX	78708-1651	caudle@cooperconsulting.com	512-587-4970	WO	F
CRINER-DANIELS & ASSOCIATES, INC.	Walter H Criner Jr	PO BOX 740503,	HOUSTON	TX	77274-0503	walter2@crinerdaniels.com	713-705-4679	BL	М
CYBERSECWAVE	Melissa Jones	24518 LUCCA MIST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78260-2624	melissa.jones@cybersecwave.com	760-447-2218	HI	F
Cenergistics Consulting Group, LLC	Ytevia Watts	15083 San Pedro Ave Unit 12311,UNIT# 12311	San Antonio	TX	78232-3723	ywatts@cenergisticsgrp.com	800-679-3260	BL	F
Cyber Warfighters Group, Inc.	TAHJAR ROAMARTINEZ	108 WILD BASIN RD,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78746	troamartinez@cyberfighters.net	512-920-0228	BL	F
DIGITAL GLYDE INC	Ruby Mittal	2331 WYNDAM HEIGHTS LN,	HOUSTON	TX	77077-1493	ruby.mittal@digitalglyde.com	713-232-9531	AS	F
ELITE SOLUTIONS, INC.	PRESIDENTJANIE KINSEY	P.O. BOX 60423,	SAN ANGELO	TX	76906-0423	chris.kinsey@elitesolution.com	325-651-5733	HI	F
ENVIRONMENTAL INTELLIGENCE LLC	CEO/Frank J Rosello	6508 BENCHMARK DR,	PLANO	TX	75023-3473	frank.rosello@goeillc.com	469-285-1054	HI	М
ENVOY MANAGED SERVICES, LLC	CEO / Nikole Dickman	1751 RIVER RUN STE 300,	FORT WORTH	TX	76107-6644	ndickman@envoymanagedservices.com	214-662-0728	WO	F
ESSENTIAL TALENT ASSOCIATION	QUAMI BINGHAM	24285 KATY FWY,STE 300	KATY	TX	77494-1327	etallc@etaresources.com	713-291-3203	BL	М
ExCyte Solutions, LLC	Edward Hernandez	512 EBERHART LN #1205,	AUSTIN	TX	78745-5776	edhernandez@excytesolutions.com	505-400-9375	HI	М
Excercio Management LP	Mustafa Raja	1822 Snake River Rd Ste E,	Katy	TX	77449	mraja@excercio.com	281-215-3533	AS	М
FOUNDRY 512 LLC	Aaron Henry	2601 LA FRONTERA BLVD APT 4108,#4108	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-8076	aaron@foundry512.com	512-593-2403	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

								нив	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
FRONTERA CONCEPTS, LLC	John Garza	100 NE LOOP 410,STE. 1220	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4700	accounting@fronteraconcepts.com	210-494-4159	HI	М
Frank+Victor Design, Inc.	Christopher Visit	4209 Cliffwood Cove,	Austin	TX	78759-7307	cvisit@frankandvictor.com	512-276-8997	AS	М
GOLDEN FACILITATION ENTERPRISE LLC	Walter Adams	13113 DURANGO DR,	AMARILLO	TX	79111-1422	walter@goldenfacilitation.com	806-567-8841	BL	М
GOVERNMENT COMPASS LLC	Stephanie Lendecky	705 TOFINO CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-5656	stephanie@governmentcompass.com	512-914-1252	WO	F
I.T. MATTERS, INC.	John Crafton	2211 NORFOLK ST STE 777,	HOUSTON	TX	77098-4161	jcrafton@itmattersinc.com	281-280-8500	AS	F
IKON TECH SERVICES LLC	Ana Katamreddy	6100 Corporate Drive, Suite 550,	Houston	TX		samantha@ikon-tech.com	210-865-6088	AS	F
INDUS TECHNOLOGY INC	President / Bhanchand Prasad	12800 COUNCIL BLUFF DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78727-2612	prasad_bhanchand@indus-tech.com	512-791-3027	AS	М
INFODAT INTERNATIONAL, INC.	Sam Merchant	9990 RICHMOND AVE,SUITE 250N	HOUSTON	TX	77042-4559	smerchant@infodatinc.com	713-277-4033	AS	М
INNOVATIVE BUSINESS SERVICE, LLC	Cheryl Harris-Brown	1033 WALNUT POINTE,	LEAGUE CITY	TX	77573-0902	chbrown@innovativebusinessserv.com	281-538-2132	BL	F
IT CONFLICT LLC	Eric Sanchez	1000 Heritage Center Circle,Suite 118	Round Rock	TX	78664-4463	eric@parried.com	512-348-8324	НІ	М
JINA IT SERVICES INC	deepa kumar	3839 MCKINNEY AVE STE 155 #2017,	DALLAS	TX	75204	deepa7kumar@gmail.com	804-803-5462	AS	F
KELLTECK, INC	Kellteck	2411 LAKE FORK DR,	WYLIE	TX	75098-0599	Mike.keller@kellteck.com	361-523-1588	DV	М
KUMITECH, LLC	Kumitech Team	4900 AIRPORT PKWY UNIT 101,	ADDISON	TX	75001-3803	contact@kumitech.io	866-646-6744	BL	М
LMG TECHNOLOGY SERVICES LLC	Lloyd Gauthier	134 VINTAGE PARK BLVD,STE A-791	HOUSTON	TX	77070-3998	lloyd@lmgtechnology.com	828-564-1185	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

The following is a list of Certified	d HUB Vendors from the CN	IBL identified for the services or c	ommodities above:	1	1	T		1	ı
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
LYNCVERSE TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Shearrard Thomas	8203 WILLOW PLACE DR S STE 315,	HOUSTON	TX	77070-5655	sthomas@lyncverse.com	281-320-2949	BL	M
MADDISOFT, LLC	RAMESH MADDI	2900 WILCREST DR., STE405,	HOUSTON	TX	77042-6044	ramesh@maddisoft.com	713-449-1535	AS	F
MAJOR, INC.	Jay Petrilla	14220 NORTHBROOK DRIVE, STE. 500,SUITE 500	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232-5076	jrizzo@rx-tech.com	210-828-6081	wo	F
MAMON GLOBAL INDUSTRIES, INC.	Jamar Mamon	1980 POST OAK BLVD.,STE.	HOUSTON	TX		contact@mamonglobal.com	713-228-7704	BL	М
MOBIUS PARTNERS, LLC	Junab Ali	1711 CITADEL PLAZA,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78209-1001	junaba@mobiuspartners.com	210-979-0380	HI	М
MODERN NATIVE SOLUTIONS LLC	Sara Runnels	261 GODSTONE LANE,	PROSPER	TX	75078-1646	modernnativesolutions@gmail.com	404-421-4553	Al	F
MOON GLEAM LLC DBA CAFFEINE INTERACTIVE	Sharon DeVries	505 BENDING OAK DR,	DRIPPING SPRINGS	TX	78620-3904	info@caffeineinteractive.com	855-560-6286	WO	F
MPULSE HEALTHCARE & Technology, LLC	Tyrone J. Dixon	3 Sugar Creek Center Blvd., Ste. 100,STE 100	Sugarland	TX	77478-2211	tdixon@mpulsehealth.com	281-277-4410	BL	М
MahaLakshmi Solutions LLC	aditi atri	po Box 40,	Cypress	TX	77410-2389	aditi.atri@5g-solutions.com	713-201-1249	WO	F
NASARE ENTERPRISES, LLC.	Nana K. Asare	4617 WHITE ROCK ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77051-2043	nana@nasaretech.com	832-566-4026	BL	М
NCO KNOWLEDGE LLC	Larry Lopez	1426 GARDEN LAUREL,	NEW BRAUNFELS	TX	78130-5197	ncowebsites@outlook.com	830-200-6137	HI	М
NEOS CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Karon Irby	PO BOX 12986,	AUSTIN	TX	78711-2986	karon.irby@neosconsulting.com	512-913-5450	WO	F
OFFICETECH	JEFFERY EVANS	PO BOX 450903,	HOUSTON	TX	77245-0903	jefflcd@sbcglobal.net	281-835-8787	BL	М
OLORUN SERVICES, LLC	Marcus Hall	324 KEARSARGE ST,	DESOTO	TX	75115-1206	marcus.hall@olosvc.com	469-306-0050	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
OPTIMIZED TECHNICAL		110 E. HOUSTON ST. 7TH							
SOLUTIONS, INC.	Travis Griffin	FLOOR,SUITE 114	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78205-7019	info@optechs-inc.com	844-678-3247	BL	F
		19219 Katy Freeway Suite							
ObjectWin Technology, Inc.	Uma Chidambaram	275,SUITE 275	Houston	TX	77094-1009	mbe@objectwin.com	713-782-8200	AS	М
Open Integration Consulting,									
Inc.	Mari Gonzales	P.O. Box 136877,	Fort Worth	TX	76136-6877	mari.gonzales@oic-inc.com	214-914-0431	HI	М
PIXELWARE STUDIOS, LLC	Jason Freeman	PO BOX 340657.	LAKEWAY	TX	79724 0044	jason@pixelwarestudios.com	309-275-0328	BL	М
PIXELWARE STUDIOS, LLC	Jason Freeman	PO BOX 340037,	LAKEWAT	1.^	76734-0011	Jason@pixeiwarestudios.com	309-273-0326	DL	IVI
PREMIER DATA SOLUTIONS, LLC	Armando J Correa	2800 E WHITESTONE BLVD,SUITE 120 #131	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-7273	sales@premier-usa.net	512-375-3256	HI	F
PREMIER LOGITECH, LLC	President-CEO / Scott Paul	511 S ROYAL LN,	COPPELL	TX	75019-3807	spaul@premierlogitech.com	817-527-6250	DV	М
PROJECTIZED SOLUTIONS,									
LLC	Errol Sykes	7503 HARLOW DRIVE,18094	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78218	errol.d.sykes@projectizedsolutions.com	817-875-4852	BL	М
Penwick Realtime Systems,									
Inc.	President George Thomas	14131 BECKET WOODS,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-6227	gthomas@penwick.com	832-279-3061	AS	М
QUACITO LLC	Sonal Jain	11802 warfield st #200,	San Antonio	TX	78216-3213	sonal@quacito.com	210-695-0795	AS	F
						_ :			
QUANTUM FALCON LLC	Angel Cuenca	2415 ROSEMARY LN,	ROWLETT	TX	75089-7937	angel@quantumfalcon.com	214-809-5815	HI	М
QUBTX LLC	HADYN INNISS	1326 MESQUITE RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-5107	HADYN.INNISSI@QUBTX.COM	512-658-5726	BL	М
		110 E HOUSTON ST,7TH							
RYLET INDUSTRIES, LLC	Eric Powell	FLOOR	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78205-2990	epowell@rylet.com	855-479-5385	BL	М
		5535 MEMORIAL DR,Suite							
Revel Solutions, LLC	Jason Silva	F105	HOUSTON	TX	77007-8021	info@reveltechnology.com	713-598-5500	HI	М
SANDOZ CONSTRUCTION SOLUTIONS LLC	Joseph Sandoz	3909 SUMMER MANOR DR,	LEAGUE CITY						

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
company name	30	ag / taaooo	5.1,	-			1	g,	
SHI GOVERNMENT		0000 DECAMA TRI	ALIOTINI		70740 0550	T 00111	000 070 0070	4.0	_
SOLUTIONS, INC	Texas Team	3828 PECANA TRL,	AUSTIN	TX	78749-3559	Texas@SHI.com	800-870-6079	AS	F
SOLID BORDER, INC.	Roberto Hofmann	1806 Turnmill St,	San Antonio	TX	78248-1220	derek@solidborder.com	800-213-8175	HI	М
STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIPS	Kristin Gordon	901 S MO PAC EXPY BLDG 1 STE 100,	AUSTIN	TX	78746-5747	kgordon@spartnerships.com	512-531-3900	wo	F
IIVO.	Kilsuii Goldon	312 100,	AOOTIN	17	10140-3141	Rgordon@spartnersnips.com	312-331-3900	VVO	'
Sapta Systems, LLC	Jitendra Khandrika	18727 Needle Rock,	San Antonio	TX	78258-4638	jitendra.khandrika@saptasystems.com	210-485-3951	AS	М
Seven Tablets, Inc.	Kishore Khandavalli	16803 Dallas Pkwy ste 300,	ADDISON	TX	75001	kk@7T.co	469-208-6346	AS	М
SpinSci Technologies, LLC	Keiko Fukuhara Kumar	11816 Inwood Rd. PMB 213,PMB 213	Dallas	TX	75244-8011	keiko@spinsci.com	469-955-8142	AS	F
TANCHES GLOBAL MANAGEMENT, INC.	Tanaz Choudhury	10804 ROARK RD,	HOUSTON	TX	77099-3500	TANAZ@TANCHES.COM	281-826-2437	AS	М
TCB Services	Reginald Patrick	2626 SOUTH LOOP WEST STE. 380,	Houston	TX	77054	rpatrick@tcbservices.com	713-665-4049	BL	М
TEKGRATION LLC	Staci Beane	539 W. COMMERCE # 757,	DALLAS	TX	75208-1953	staci.beane@tekgration.com	210-729-9339	BL	F
THIRD COAST MEDIA, LLC	Warren Brown	11443 BALDWIN SPRUCE TRL,	TOMBALL	TX	77375-1038	gov@elevateresearchgroup.com	832-670-3895	BL	М
THIRD CONCTINEDING ELC	Wandi Blown	1112,	FARMERS	17	77070 1000	government and control of the contro	002 070 0000	52	
TIPTOP TURNKEY LLC	Samantha Hawkins	12100 FORD RD STE B143,	BRANCH	TX	75234-7243	sam@tiptopturnkey.com	469-674-3166	BL	F
TKABO TECHNICAL SOLUTIONS, LLC	NATHAN WOODS	166 HARGRAVES DR,STE C- 400-146	AUSTIN	TX	78737-4796	NATHAN@TKABO.COM	512-820-8385	BL	М
TRI-STARR PERSONNEL, LLC	Susanna Barron	P.O. Box 461668,	San Antonio	TX	78216-1668	susannab@tsspersonnel.com	210-308-9911	wo	F
TRIPLE O TECHNOLOGIES	Olu Olusanya	1325 E LOGAN ST,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-6865	olu.olusanya@tripleotechnologies.com	832-888-0221	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

209-54 - *Internet, Web Site and Mobile Application Software, Mainframes and Servers

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

The following is a list of Certified	tollowing is a list of Certified HUB vendors from the CMBL identified for the services of commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
VINNOVE CONSULTING GROUP LLC	Claudia Lazaneo	18911 Hardy Oak Blvd, Suite 188,BLDG. 3	San Antonio	TX	78258-5469	claudia@vinnove.com	210-608-5173	НІ	F
VPRIME TECH INC	Jan Ghalib	1400 BROADFIELD BLVD,STE 200	HOUSTON	TX	77084-5162	jan.ghalib@vprimetech.com	860-993-5490	AS	М
VYMATIX SOLUTIONS LLC	Venkat Gopi	7950 LEGACY DR STE 400- 304,	PLANO	TX	75024-4110	venkat@vymatix.com	469-269-2080	AS	F
VYOPTA INCORPORATED	PresidentCEO Alfredo Ramirez	3755 S CAPITAL OF TEXAS HWY,SUITE 340	AUSTIN	TX	78704-8810	alfredo.ramirez@vyopta.com	512-891-4200	н	М
Venardis Holdings Corporation	Keyven Lewis	1221 W Belt Line Rd Ste 201,SUITE 2000	CEDAR HILL	TX	75104-3527	klewis@cmitsolutions.com	469-530-0222	BL	М
Vincatech1	Reena Bansal Reena Bansal	5850 san felipe street, suite 500,SUITE 320	Houston	TX	77057	reena@vincatech1.com	832-483-8599	AS	F
Virtual Communication Specialists, LLC	Courtney Maggio	1550 ROCKY RIDGE RD,	ATHENS	TX	75751-5427	pbenson@vcommspec.com	903-675-8604	AS	М
WAYPOINT GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Jae Shin Neyman	2113 WOODSTON DR,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-2221	jae@waypointgovernment.com	832-567-6574	AS	F
WEB-HED TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Juanita Gonzalez	1710 N. MAIN AVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-3938	contracts@webheadtech.com	210-354-1661	Н	F
WESTGATE COMPUTERS	Sec & TreasurerTimothy A Monaghan	7606 SW 45 SUITE 400,	AMARILLO	TX	79119	tmonaghan@westgatecomputers.com	806-352-4243	wo	F
ZogoTechnologies, LLC	Michael Taft	4514 COLE AVE,SUITE 600	DALLAS	TX	75205-5412	sales@zogotech.com	214-774-4780	НІ	М
r2 Technologies, Inc.	Richard Martinez	4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste 150W,SUITE 400	Plano	TX	75093	rick@r2now.com	214-382-3992	HI	М

Date: 2023/09/05 14:28:00 CMBL SUMMARY

Search Found 110 Vendors ,110 are Hubs , Includes 0 Inactive Vendors

Search Condition: SearchType=HUB's Only, Section1 Class Code=209, Section1 Item(s)=(54)

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

915-51 - *Information Highway Electronic Services: Internet, Ethernet, World Wide Web, Virtual Tours, Including Construction Renderings, etc.

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
2800 GAH, LLC	Anthony Hernandez	103 E HUISACHE AVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-2940	gah1114@icloud.com	210-347-4128	HI	М
A BETTER ANSWER. INC.	Dolores Hawkins	1410 G AVENUE,	PLANO		75074	and the Cale of the control of the cale of	972-943-4000	wo	F
A BETTER ANSWER, INC.	Dolores Hawkins	1410 G AVENUE,	FLANO	1.7	75074	accounting@abetteranswer.com	972-943-4000	VVO	Г
ALLYN MEDIA, LLC	EVP/Jennifer R. Pascal	3838 OAK LAWN AVE,STE 400	DALLAS	TX	75219	jpascal@allynmedia.com	214-871-7723	WO	F
ASTERISK GROUP, INC.	Susanne Harrington	1710 Houston St,	Austin	TX	78756	SUSANNE@ASTERISKDESIGN.COM	512-371-1618	wo	F
ACTERIOR CROST, IIVO.	ousumo manington	Trio Floudion St,	7 tuotiii	17	70730	SOSANNE WAS TENISH DESIGN. SON	312-37 1-1010	WO	'
Auxiliary Marketing Services	Roufs Gretchen	1150 N. Loop 1604 West,#108- 209	San Antonio	TX	78248-4503	Gretchen@GretchenRoufs.com	210-601-4572	WO	F
BANSAR TECHNOLOGIES INC.	Hemchand Bandreddy	9225 LIMONCILLO DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78750-3426	hemchand@bansar.com	512-507-3534	AS	М
BIG HIT PRODUCTIONS, INC.	Glenn Bradley	PO BOX 851952,	MESQUITE	TX	75185-1952	info@bighitcreative.com	972-850-7312	BL	М
BLU27 GROUP, LLC	Caesar Vielmas	5020 NOLDA STREET,	HOUSTON	ТХ	77007	caesar@blu27.com	832-293-9907	н	М
22021 011001 , 220	oussai tromias	002011022710111221,		17.	11001	505501@51427.55111	002 200 0001		
BRIGHTLEAF GROUP, INC.	Jane Scott	7000 NORTH MOPAC EXPWY,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78731	jane.scott@brightleafgroup.com	512-795-8900	WO	F
Blonde Creative LLC	Louis John Cardenas	2500 McCollough,	San Antonio	TY	78212-3508	louis@blondecreative.com	210-527-1234	н	М
Biolido Olodavo EEO	Eddio Goliii Gardonas	2000 Middeliough,	Curry thome	17	70212-3300	louis@plotidecteauve.com	210-321-1234	111	IVI
Boa Vista, L.L.C. dba Arts+Labor	CEOKristin Johansen-Berg	P.O. BOX 9464,	AUSTIN	TX	78766-9464	info@artsandlabor.co	512-374-0000	WO	F
CA CARL AHMED ASSOCIATES, LLC	Sorosh Ahmed	1920 N COIT RD STE 200-123,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-2832	carl@carlahmed.com	214-995-7654	AS	М
CARCON INDUSTRIES & CONSTRUCTION, LLC	Arcilia Acosta	1341 W MOCKINGBIRD LN,SUITE 1200-W	DALLAS			aacosta@carconindustries.com	214-352-8515	HI	F
•		-				<u></u>			-
CD Studio, Inc.	Terri Gaines	118 Broadway, Suite 528,	San Antonio	TX	78205	terri@thinkcausality.com	210-545-3415	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

915-51 - *Information Highway Electronic Services: Internet, Ethernet, World Wide Web, Virtual Tours, Including Construction Renderings, etc.

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
CHA BUSINESS SOLUTIONS, INC.	Andrew Huynh	3218 UNIVERSITY PARK LN,	IRVING	TX	75062-6583	andrew.huynh@chabizsolutions.com	214-499-0015	AS	М
COOL BRAND MEDIA LLC	Julia McDonald	10317 HEDGEWAY DR,	DALLAS	TX	75229-6123	Julia@coolbrandmedia.com	214-629-4031	WO	F
Comtek Telecom, LLC	Carol Kondos	P.O. BOX 831950,	RICHARDSON	TX	75083	chrisa@comtek-group.com	972-644-6600	WO	F
DEBRA DAVIS PRODUCTIONS, LLC	DEBRA DAVIS	1604 BRUSHY VIEW CV,	AUSTIN	TX	78754-2011	DEBRADAVIS1001@GMAIL.COM	512-589-5049	WO	F
DECISION TREE, INC.	Jennifer Lawson	306 THUNDERBIRD DR,	EL PASO	TX	79912-3824	blawson@dtreetech.com	915-584-3419	WO	F
DEEPCOOLCLEAR, LLC	President / Girish Altekar	1903 MADISON AVE,	AUSTIN	TX	78757	g.altekar@deepcoolclear.com	512-478-3112	AS	М
DIGITALGENETIX, LLC	Edwin Pope	1 CHISHOLM TRAIL RD STE 450,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-5094	epope@digitalgenetix.com	210-468-0123	BL	М
Data Stream Technologies LLC	Betty Aguilar	3731 West Ave,	San Antonio	TX	78213-3641	baguilar@datastreamllc.net	210-892-2331	НІ	F
ELIZABETH CHRISTIAN PUBLIC RELATIONS, LL	Kristin Marcum	8008 SPICEWOOD LN,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-8656	kmarcum@ecprtexas.com	512-472-9599	wo	F
EMPIRE ADVERTISING & DESIGN LLC	Leeanne Aguilar	1145 BUTLER RD,	LEAGUE CITY	TX	77573-4871	leeanne@empiread.com	281-486-8882	WO	F
ESD, LIMITED	Christine Kleha	PO BOX 780545,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78278	christy@esdandassociates.com	210-348-8008	WO	F
FIDELIS NETWORKS, LLC	Dan Aguilera	11900 JOLLYVILLE RD,SUITE 1583	AUSTIN	TX	78720-5001	daguilera@fidelisnetworks.com	512-651-8300	HI	М
FIRECAT STUDIO, LLC	CEO / Susan Price	6132 STIRRUP LN,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78240-3242	susan@firecatstudio.com	210-872-0445	WO	F
FLATWAREMEDIA DESIGNS	Partner/Nikki Smith	85 WOODCREEK DR,	WIMBERLEY	TX	78676-3335	hub@flatwaremedia.com	512-920-0008	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

915-51 - *Information Highway Electronic Services: Internet, Ethernet, World Wide Web, Virtual Tours, Including Construction Renderings, etc.

								HUB	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
FOUNDRY 512 LLC	Aaron Henry	2601 LA FRONTERA BLVD APT 4108,#4108	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-8076	aaron@foundry512.com	512-593-2403	BL	М
GENESIS TELECOM, INC.	DEBRA SCHINDLER- BOULTINGHOUSE	2855 MANGUM,	HOUSTON	TX	77092	debra@genesisbcs.com	713-868-5415	WO	F
GENIUS ROAD, LLC	Kimberly Zanatta	14800 QUORUM DRIVE,SUITE 285	DALLAS	TX	75254-7073	kzanatta@geniusroad.com	214-725-9050	WO	F
Gill Digital Services, LLC.	Barbara Gill	4100 Spring Valley Road,Suite 920	Dallas	TX	75244-3629	bgill@gilldigital.com	214-808-3950	WO	F
HILLDAY PUBLIC RELATIONS, INC.	Argentina M. James	3801 KIRBY DR,SUITE 507	HOUSTON	TX	77098-4100	ajames@hilldaypr.com	832-831-1836	BL	F
Heritage Broadband, LLC	Merrianne Chapman	PO Box 643,	Florence	TX	76527	merri@heritagebroadband.com	512-548-6932	WO	F
IDEA TECHNOLOGIES LLC	Rathaiah Jammula	4807 CAMACHO ST,	AUSTIN	TX	78723	rathu@ideatechnologies.net	512-366-0019	AS	М
INDUS TECHNOLOGY INC	President / Bhanchand Prasad	12800 COUNCIL BLUFF DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78727-2612	prasad_bhanchand@indus-tech.com	512-791-3027	AS	М
IT CONFLICT LLC	Eric Sanchez	1000 Heritage Center Circle,Suite 118	Round Rock	TX	78664-4463	eric@parried.com	512-348-8324	НІ	М
Innovative Multimedia Group, LLC	Heather Chandler	8627 Cinnamon Creek Drive, Suite 602,	San Antonio	TX	78240-3392	heather@theimgstudio.com	210-582-5316	WO	F
Interlex Communications, Inc.	Rodolfo Ruiz	4005 Broadway Street, Suite B,	San Antonio	TX	78209-6311	rudy.ruiz@interlex.com	210-930-3339	НІ	М
JINA IT SERVICES INC	deepa kumar	3839 MCKINNEY AVE STE 155 #2017,	DALLAS	TX	75204	deepa7kumar@gmail.com	804-803-5462	AS	F
KGBTEXAS MARKETING/PUBLIC RELATIONS, INC	Katie Harvey	825 E LOCUST ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-4133	katie@kgbtexas.com	210-826-8899	WO	F
LOBLOLLY CONSULTING, LLC	Raj Nayak	1401 LAVACA ST # 624,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-1634	dir@loblollyconsulting.com	512-320-5421	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

915-51 - *Information Highway Electronic Services: Internet, Ethernet, World Wide Web, Virtual Tours, Including Construction Renderings, etc.

								HUB	
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	HUB Gender
LOVE ADVERTISING INC.	Joel Rottier	3550 W 12TH ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77008-6006	bids@loveadv.com	713-552-1055	WO	F
Laura Raun Public Relations	LAURA CARROLL	206 Fletcher St.,	Austin	TX	78704-5129	laura@raunpr.com	512-583-0929	wo	F
MA JOB INC	lau Datrilla	14220 NORTHBROOK DRIVE,	CAN ANTONIO	T)(70000 5070		040 000 0004	3	_
MAJOR, INC.	Jay Petrilla	STE. 500,SUITE 500	SAN ANTONIO	IX	78232-5076	jrizzo@rx-tech.com	210-828-6081	WO	F
MATTHEWS CREATIVE GROUP	Avery Matthews	2201 ROCKBROOK DR #925,	LEWISVILLE	TX	75067-3830	avery@matthewscreative.group	972-559-4883	BL	М
MICROASSIST INC	DONALD TWINING	8500 SHOAL CREEK BLVD,SUITE 4-225	AUSTIN	TX	78757-7591	DTWINING@MICROASSIST.COM	512-794-8440	AS	М
NEOS CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Karon Irby	PO BOX 12986,	AUSTIN	TX	78711-2986	karon.irby@neosconsulting.com	512-913-5450	WO	F
NET INGENUITY	President / Karen R Kreps	1741 SPYGLASS DRIVE #229,	AUSTIN	TX	78746	karenkreps@netingenuity.com	512-328-4456	WO	F
OFFICETECH	JEFFERY EVANS	PO BOX 450903,	HOUSTON	TX	77245-0903	jefflcd@sbcglobal.net	281-835-8787	BL	М
Open Integration Consulting, Inc.	Mari Gonzales	P.O. Box 136877,	Fort Worth	TX	76136-6877	mari.gonzales@oic-inc.com	214-914-0431	н	М
						, ,			
PENGUIN SUITS, INC.	Debi Rose Burrows	106 AUSTIN DR S,	BOERNE	TX	78006-8900	debi@penguinsuits.com	830-816-8238	WO	F
PRENEW CONSULTING	Jan Harris	P.O Box 783,306 STAFFORD	Edna	TX	77957-0783	JHarris@Prenew.me	361-235-0488	BL	М
PS LIGHTWAVE, INC.	Rhonda Cook	5959 CORPORATE DRIVE, STE 3300,	HOUSTON	TX	77036	tgarrett@pslightwave.com	832-615-8000	WO	F
						<u> </u>			
SATORI MARKETING LLC	Marche Warfield	448 W 19TH ST,#735	HOUSTON	TX	77008-3914	marche@satorimarketing.net	713-501-1990	WO	F
SHERRY MATTHEWS, INC.	Wardaleen Belvin	4200 MARATHON BLVD,SUITE 300	AUSTIN	TX	78756-3435	wbelvin@sherrymatthews.com	512-478-4397	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

915-51 - *Information Highway Electronic Services: Internet, Ethernet, World Wide Web, Virtual Tours, Including Construction Renderings, etc.

The following is a list of Certified	f Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
SNABBO, INCORPORATED	Barbara Crowley	17316 Earthwind Drive,	DALLAS	TX	75248-7113	bcrowley@snabbo.com	972-333-5528	WO	F
SNR Creative LLC	Managing DirShavonnah Roberts Schreiber	701 N Post Oak Rd,Suite 610	Houston	TX	77024-3938	shavonnah@snr-creative.com	713-900-1909	BL	F
SOURCEPULSE, L.L.C.	Prabhakar Malireddy	9208 LIMONCILLO DR,SUITE # 204	AUSTIN	TX	78750-5593	sunanda@sourcepulse.com	512-576-7032	AS	M
SPOTLIGHT DIGITAL DESIGNS, LLC	Kayleigh Henegar	1090 TEXAN TRL # 614,	GRAPEVINE	TX	76051-3703	kayleigh.henegar@spotlightdigitaldesigns.com	214-264-9279	wo	F
STEEL DIGITAL STUDIOS, INC.	Steel Advertising	6414 BEE CAVE ROAD,SUITE B	AUSTIN	TX	78746-5694	ideas@steeladvertising.com	866-783-3564	WO	F
STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIPS, INC.	Kristin Gordon	901 S MO PAC EXPY BLDG 1 STE 100,	AUSTIN	TX	78746-5747	kgordon@spartnerships.com	512-531-3900	WO	F
Small Pond Video Productions, Inc.	Silvana Rosero	2217 CLAREBROOKE DR.,2217 CLAREBROOKE DR.	GRAND PRAIRIE	TX	75050	silvana@lagunamg.com	214-686-1092	HI	F
SpinSci Technologies, LLC	Keiko Fukuhara Kumar	11816 Inwood Rd. PMB 213,PMB 213	Dallas	TX	75244-8011	keiko@spinsci.com	469-955-8142	AS	F
Standard Beagle Studio, L.L.C.	Cindy Brummer	7801 N LAMAR BLVD,B163	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1016	info@standardbeagle.com	512-450-6830	WO	F
Stratium Consulting Group, Inc.	Sachi Bala	825 WATTERS CREEK BLVD,SUITE 250	ALLEN	TX	75013-3769	sachi.bala@stratiumconsulting.com	972-370-5065	AS	M
TCB Services	Reginald Patrick	2626 SOUTH LOOP WEST STE. 380,	Houston	TX	77054	rpatrick@tcbservices.com	713-665-4049	BL	М
THE AM AGENCY LLC	Victoria A Edgington	213 W SOUTHMORE AVE,SUITE 316	PASADENA	TX	77502-1030	victoria@theamagency.com	832-582-5852	WO	F
THE SOCIAL BEING LLC	Veronica Morales	7400 BLANCO RD STE 124,	SAN ANTONIO			info@thesocialbeing.com	210-901-8221	HI	F
TOPSARGE BUSINESS SOLUTIONS LLC	Dan Elder	18 S MAIN ST STE 601,STE G	TEMPLE			dan.elder@topsargebusinesssolutions.com	254-853-4410	DV	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

915-51 - *Information Highway Electronic Services: Internet, Ethernet, World Wide Web, Virtual Tours, Including Construction Renderings, etc.

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

The following to a not of coruno	TIOD VEHICUS HOIT THE	CIMBL Identified for the services of t	bollimodities above.						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
TRIPLE O TECHNOLOGIES	Olu Olusanya	1325 E LOGAN ST,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-6865	olu.olusanya@tripleotechnologies.com	832-888-0221	BL	М
TOURNOLOUT MEDIA LLO	Jacob W. Dosas II	OAGO OREV OAKO PR	LICUIOTON						
TRU INSIGHT MEDIA LLC	Joseph W. Russell	6122 GREY OAKS DR,	HOUSTON	TX	77050-3618	joseph@truinsightmedia.com	281-631-5353	BL	M
VERITY SERVICES LLC	CEO Darla Walker	1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE,SUITE 200	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77380-3645	dwalker@GOVERITY.COM	800-526-9819	WO	F
VIRTUAL GROUNDS INTERACTIVE, LLC	IARA KOZAN	14205 NORTH MOPAC EXPRESSWAY,5TH FLOOR SUITE 500	AUSTIN	TX	78728-6527	iara.kozan@virtualgrounds.com	737-888-0290	НІ	F
VYMATIX SOLUTIONS LLC	Venkat Gopi	7950 LEGACY DR STE 400- 304,	PLANO	TX	75024-4110	venkat@vymatix.com	469-269-2080	AS	F
Veteran Brothers Roofing & Restoration	Cameron Schronk	313 Oak Meadow Lane,	Weatherford	TX	76085	veteranbrothersroofing@gmail.com	817-875-9834	DV	М
WEB-HED TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Juanita Gonzalez	1710 N. MAIN AVE,	SAN ANTONIO	тх	78212-3938	contracts@webheadtech.com	210-354-1661	НІ	F
		,				<u> </u>			-
Xuguz LLC	Jessica Gonzalez	PO Box 702116,	San Antonio	TX	78270-2116	sales@xuguz.com	956-271-0407	НІ	F
r2 Technologies, Inc.	Richard Martinez	4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste 150W,SUITE 400	Plano	TX	75093	rick@r2now.com	214-382-3992	НІ	М

Date: 2023/09/05 14:33:21

CMBL SUMMARY

Search Found 79 Vendors ,79 are Hubs , Includes 0 Inactive Vendors

Search Condition: SearchType=HUB's Only,Section1 Class Code=915,Section1 Item(s)=(51)

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

								нив	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
		400 E ROYAL							
1820 PRODUCTIONS, LLC	Sara Madsen Miller	LANE,BUILDING 3 SUITE 200	IRVING	TX	75039	sara@1820productions.com	972-977-6582	BL	М
2800 GAH, LLC	Anthony Hernandez	103 E HUISACHE AVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-2940	gah1114@icloud.com	210-347-4128	НІ	М
4 Consulting, Inc.	Ruchi Anand	6850 TPC Dr,SUITE 208	McKinney	TX	75070-2974	ruchi@4ci-usa.com	214-698-8633	AS	F
504501 Promotions	Ruben Villarreal	408 Acorn Dr,	New Braunfels	TX	78130-5276	ruben@504501promotions.com	858-999-7454	HI	М
5K TECHNICAL SERVICES LLC	Corey Kirkendoll	1201 WEST 15TH STREET,SUITE 320	PLANO	TX	75075	bids@5ktech.com	469-656-3159	BL	М
7TH ECHELON, LLC	Edgartt Melton	11601 SHADOW CREEK PKWY,SUITE 111-25	PEARLAND	TX	77584-7283	emelton@7thechelon.com	312-401-1788	BL	М
A LAND BEYOND LLC	Lilia Alvarez	2201 N PIEDRAS ST,	EL PASO	TX	79930-3333	lilia@alandbeyond.co	915-373-2060	HI	F
ABDELADIM & ASSOCIATES	Rita Abdeladim	21011 BUENA VIS,	LAGO VISTA	TX	78645-5015	rita@abdeladim.com	512-251-9252	HI	F
ADISA PUBLIC RELATIONS, INC	SHURONDA ROBINSON	1801 E 51ST ST,365-280	AUSTIN	TX	78723-3842	srobinson@makingthingsclear.com	512-472-6112	BL	F
ADR CONSULTING GROUP LLC	Alyscia Raines	23501 CINCO RANCH BLVD,STE H120-302	КАТҮ	TX	77494-3095	alyscia@adrconsultinggroup.com	773-273-0466	BL	F
AEAGLE DESIGN LLC	Manager/Trushal	8450 CAMBRIDGE APR 2173,	HOUSTON	TX	77054	trushal6718@gmail.com	281-323-5980	AS	М
ALEXACOM, LLC DBA EXPERT WSI EMARKETING	James R Alexander	19914 KELLICREEK DR,	KATY	TX	77450-5212	jralexander@expertwsiemarketing.com	713-338-3488	BL	M
ALIS Software LLC	LAXMINARAYANA KONDA	595 ROUND ROCK WEST DR,SUITE 602	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-5011	LN.KONDA@ALISSOFTWARE.COM	512-827-3557	AS	М
ALLYN MEDIA, LLC	EVP/Jennifer R. Pascal	3838 OAK LAWN AVE,STE 400	DALLAS	TX	75219	jpascal@allynmedia.com	214-871-7723	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
ALMOND MARKETING GROUP LLC	Terrie Almond	P.O. BOX 369,24650 WEST FM 1097	MONTGOMERY	TX	77356-0369	terrie@almond-amg.com	936-525-9175	BL	F
ALPHA BUSINESS IMAGES, LLC	Sophia Johnson	400 N SAINT PAUL ST STE 300,	DALLAS	TX	75201-6801	sjohnson@alphabusinessimages.com	972-716-0070	BL	F
ALPHA COMPANY MARKETING AND MEDIA	Juan Osorio	2532 HADLEY CIR,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-1865	juanpablo@Alphacomarketing.com	713-482-1879	HI	М
AMERICAN INTERNATIONAL TRANSLATORS	SANDRA MARCHI	PO BOX 90848,	AUSTIN	TX	78709-0848	aitranslators@aol.com	888-248-1345	WO	F
ARDOUR CONSULTING LLC	Satyajit V Ganapathiraju	1771 MCCOY ST,STE 207	DALLAS	TX	75204-4184	sajit@ardourinc.com	313-289-0850	AS	М
ASHER MEDIA, INC.	Kalyn Asher	14131 MIDWAY ROAD,SUITE 630	ADDISON	TX	75001-3623	kalyn@ashermedia.com	214-580-8750	WO	F
ASTERISK GROUP, INC.	Susanne Harrington	1710 Houston St,	Austin	TX	78756	SUSANNE@ASTERISKDESIGN.COM	512-371-1618	WO	F
ATX WEB DESIGNS LLC	Daniel Griggs	11801 DOMAIN BLVD 3RD FLOOR,	AUSTIN	TX	78758	daniel@atxwebdesigns.com	512-994-0191	BL	М
Aedis Urban Collaborative, LLC	Holly Thoman	PO Box 831802,	San Antonio	TX	78283-1802	holly@aedisurban.com	210-549-8971	wo	F
Anderson Advertising, Inc.	Kelly Anderson	85 NE Interstate 410 Loop ste. 501,SUITE 200	San Antonio	TX	78216-4302	info@andersonmarketing.com	210-223-6233	WO	F
Auxiliary Marketing Services	Roufs Gretchen	1150 N. Loop 1604 West,#108- 209	San Antonio	TX	78248-4503	Gretchen@GretchenRoufs.com	210-601-4572	WO	F
B RILEY PRODUCTIONS LLC	Brian Riley	2708 STELTER PL,	HOUSTON	TX	77007-2570	info@nightwolfproductions.com	225-772-0027	BL	М
BANSAR TECHNOLOGIES INC.	Hemchand Bandreddy	9225 LIMONCILLO DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78750-3426	hemchand@bansar.com	512-507-3534	AS	М
BEEHIVE SPECIALTY CO.	VICKI BUCK	9101 WALL STREET,SUITE 1080	AUSTIN	TX	78754-4554	vicki@specialbee.com	512-912-7940	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

The following is a list of Certified	HUB vendors from the CME	BL identified for the services or co	ommodities above:	ı					
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
BEYOND COMPUTER		5606 N NAVARRO							
SERVICES, LLC.	ERVIN HUGHES III	STREET,SUITE 300-O	VICTORIA	TX	77904-1727	eahughes@beyondpcservices.com	361-485-6639	BL	М
BIG HIT PRODUCTIONS, INC.	Glenn Bradley	PO BOX 851952,	MESQUITE	TX	75185-1952	info@bighitcreative.com	972-850-7312	BL	М
BLACK + GRAY STUDIO, LLC	Angela Martinez	15995 N BARKERS LANDING RD # 264,	HOUSTON	TX	77079-2467	info@blackgraystudio.com	832-454-9545	BL	F
BLU27 GROUP, LLC	Caesar Vielmas	5020 NOLDA STREET,	HOUSTON	TX	77007	caesar@blu27.com	832-293-9907	н	М
BLUEROCK MARKETING, L.L.C.	Alice Cantu	6604 GLADE DR,	ARLINGTON	TX	76001-5808	alice@bluerockmarketing.net	817-375-5060	wo	F
DOD A 1									
BQR Advertising and Public Relations, In	Vicki Roy	2500 Tanglewilde #105,	Houston	TX	77063-2123	vickir@bqradvertising.com	713-952-7100	НІ	F
BRAZIEL MEDIA, LLC	Kristan Braziel	2655 RANCH ROAD 1869,#284	LIBERTY HILL	TX	78642-4101	kristan@brazielmedia.com	512-550-2462	WO	F
BRIANNA MCKINNEY, PBC	Brianna McKinney	10900 RESEARCH BLVD STE 160C-118,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-5722	brianna@bloom-comm.com	512-535-5066	wo	F
,	,	·							
BRIGHTLEAF GROUP, INC.	Jane Scott	7000 NORTH MOPAC EXPWY,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78731	jane.scott@brightleafgroup.com	512-795-8900	WO	F
Blonde Creative LLC	Louis John Cardenas	2500 McCollough,	San Antonio	TX	78212-3508	louis@blondecreative.com	210-527-1234	HI	М
Boa Vista, L.L.C. dba Arts+Labor	CEOKristin Johansen-Berg	P.O. BOX 9464,	AUSTIN	TX	78766-9464	info@artsandlabor.co	512-374-0000	wo	F
		040 0 11 14 1 01 1 1 0 11							
BrandEra, Inc.	Beth Owens	219 South Main Street,Suite 301	Fort Worth	TX	76104-1224	bo@branderamarketing.com	817-927-7750	WO	F
CAPITOL SYSTEMS INC	GENA BALEY	1405 SHELTON RANCH RD,	DRIPPING SPGS	TX	78620-3739	GENABALEY@CAPSYSINC.COM	888-422-7797	WO	F
CARCON INDUSTRIES & CONSTRUCTION, LLC	Arcilia Acosta	1341 W MOCKINGBIRD LN,SUITE 1200-W	DALLAS	TX	75247-6913	aacosta@carconindustries.com	214-352-8515	НІ	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

The following is a list of Certified	HUB vendors from the Ci	MBL identified for the services or c	commodities above:	1	_	T	1	1	
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
CD Studio, Inc.	Terri Gaines	118 Broadway, Suite 528,	San Antonio	TX	78205	terri@thinkcausality.com	210-545-3415	wo	F
CG Global, LLC	Celia Geraldo	1308 Volente Lane,	Leander	TX	78641-3184	celiag@cgglobalgroup.com	512-663-2809	WO	F
COMPETITIVE CREATIONS LLC	Owner/Corina Frankie	4301 W WILLIAM CANNON DR STE B150,#120	AUSTIN	TX	78749-1487	corina@brandbesties.com	512-586-5592	н	F
CONCEPT DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING, LLC	Arin Gray	PO BOX 5459,PO BOX 5459	AUSTIN	TX	78763-2324	AGRAY@CDANDP.COM	512-533-9100	WO	F
COOL BRAND MEDIA LLC	Julia McDonald	10317 HEDGEWAY DR,	DALLAS	TX	75229-6123	Julia@coolbrandmedia.com	214-629-4031	WO	F
COOPER CONSULTING COMPANY	Melynda Caudle	PO BOX 81651,	AUSTIN	TX	78708-1651	caudle@cooperconsulting.com	512-587-4970	wo	F
CORE INNOVATIONS, LLC	Jesus Figueroa	12006 CARSON COVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78253-5700	jessie.figueroa@coreinnovations.net	210-620-4302	HI	М
CREATE ETC	Daphne Dean	1957 GARRISON WAY,	GARLAND	TX	75040	daphne.dean@thinksaycreate.com	443-878-2739	BL	F
CREATIVE CANNON	DAVID MARTINEZ	2201 CIVIC CIR STE 917,	AMARILLO	TX	79109-1847	DAVID@CREATIVE-CANNON.COM	806-236-9404	HI	М
CReed Global Enterprises LLC	Controll Pood	1500 Hadley Street #924,	Houston	TX	77002 5053	info@creedglobalmedia.com	713-892-5717	BL	F
Citeed Global Efficiences ELO	Centrell Reed	1000 Fladley Street #324,	Tioustori	17	11002-3933	inogereagiobalmedia.com	713-032-3717	DL	
Cimone Key Creative Studio		150 Turtle Creek Blvd,STE #106	Dallas	TX	75207	info@cimonekeycreativestudio.com	817-471-7338	BL	F
Cindy Slayton Creative, Inc.	CINDY L SLAYTON	6565 N MacArthur Blvd,Suite 225	Irving	TX	75039	cindy@cs-creative.com	214-905-8008	wo	F
Connective Talent Corp.	Rick Krostag	3555 TIMMONS LN,SUITE 1500	HOUSTON	TX	77027-6470	rkrostag@connective-talent.com	713-993-7312	AS	M
Crescendo Advisory Group	Cresencio Medina	8209 Sterling Green Dr,	San Antonio			cris.medina@crescendo.group	210-216-7998	HI	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

The following is a list of Certified	HUB Vendors from the CMI	BL identified for the services or o	ommodities above:		l	T	I		
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
DARKLIGHT STUDIOS LLC	Managing Mbr/Christopher Burrell	3709 LOVE STREET,	HOUSTON	TX	77026	chris@darklighttx.com	713-269-8136	BL	М
		,							
DAVIS-MORRIS, BRITTANY SHERRELLE	Brittany Davis Morris	12043 Miramar Shores Dr,	Houston	TX	77065-3941	brittany@bdmcreates.com	601-678-3242	BL	F
DEBRA DAVIS PRODUCTIONS, LLC	DEBRA DAVIS	1604 BRUSHY VIEW CV,	AUSTIN	TX	78754-2011	DEBRADAVIS1001@GMAIL.COM	512-589-5049	WO	F
DECCA CONSULTING LLC	Nayeem Amin	26302 LANDGON CT.,	KATY	TX	77494-3679	amin@deccaconsulting.com	832-561-0634	AS	М
DEEPCOOLCLEAR, LLC	President / Girish Altekar	1903 MADISON AVE,	AUSTIN	TX	78757	g.altekar@deepcoolclear.com	512-478-3112	AS	М
		7000 North Mopac							
DELAUNE & ASSOCIATES	Renee DeLaune	Expressway,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78731	renee@delaune.com	512-589-4851	WO	F
		1 CHISHOLM TRAIL RD STE							
DIGITALGENETIX, LLC	Edwin Pope	450,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-5094	epope@digitalgenetix.com	210-468-0123	BL	М
DLO Three Dimensional	PresidentDebbie Lindsey-	1233 Sandpiper Drive,700	CORPUS						
Development, LLC	Opel	EVERHART F11	CHRISTI	TX	78412-6465	dlo@3ddresults.com	361-854-1300	wo	F
DMC MARKETING GROUP	Dexter T. Curl	PO BOX 632211,	NACOGDOCHES	TX	75963-2211	curldexter@gmail.com	936-615-4049	BL	М
DUOS GLOBAL, LLC	Mgr/Sergio Alcantara	4600 WEST I-40 SUITE 401,	AMARILLO	TX	79106	Sergio@Duosglobal.com	806-570-0921	н	М
Data Stream Technologies LLC	Betty Aguilar	3731 West Ave,	San Antonio	TX	78213-3641	baguilar@datastreamllc.net	210-892-2331	н	F
Dozanu Innovations LLC	Katherine Lees	2817 Clayera Cove,#240-8585	Austin	TX	78748-6966	hello@dozanu.com	323-287-5685	WO	F
		70 E BRIAD HOLLOWAN ART							1
ELEVAT8 DIGITAL, LLC	Joshlyn Ross	70 E BRIAR HOLLOW LN APT 235,	HOUSTON	TX	77027-2969	jross@elevat8digital.com	510-469-8963	BL	F
EMDIDE ADVEDTICING 0									
EMPIRE ADVERTISING & DESIGN LLC	Leeanne Aguilar	1145 BUTLER RD,	LEAGUE CITY	TX	77573-4871	leeanne@empiread.com	281-486-8882	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

The following is a list of Certifie	TIOD VEHIOUS HOITI THE CI	MBL identified for the services or o	ommodities above.						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
company rumo	Contact i dicon	maning Address	o.i.y	Otato	p	Email	1 110110	Liigioiiity	Gondo
EMPRENDEDORA LLC	Sandra G Obregon	133 BETTY JEAN ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78223-2117	sandra@soyemprendedora.com	210-459-2280	HI	F
LIMI REINDEDOTOR EEO	Canara C Obregon	100 BETTT GENIVOT,	SAIN AINT ONIO	17	70220-2117	sanara@soyemprenaedora.com	210-403-2200	111	'
ESD, LIMITED	Christine Kleha	PO BOX 780545,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78278	christy@esdandassociates.com	210-348-8008	wo	F
		11675 JOLLYVILLE RD STE							
ESOLVIT INC.	Usha Boddapu	152,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-3939	dir@esolvit.com	512-551-4000	AS	F
Exploring with Dora LLC	LEDORA STRIBLING	9823 BENT SPUR LANE,	HOUSTON	TX	77064-5410	dora@virtualpartnersinbusiness.com	832-263-8775	BL	F
F Guerra DeBerry LLC	Melissa Arredondo	DBA GDC MARKETING & IDEATION,221 W POPLAR ST	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-5549	bwammack@gdc-co.com	210-236-5000	WO	F
FALCON PROJECT CONSULTANTS	Michael Fontaine	700 MILAM,SUITE 1300	HOUSTON	TX	77002-2736	infor@falconprojectconsultants.com	713-425-6497	BL	М
FIELD TRIP CREATIVE, LLC	Christie Zangrilli	1403 CANTEBURY STREET,	AUSTIN	TX	78702	christie@fieldtripcreative.com	512-632-7730	AS	F
FIOSTA TECHNOLOGIES, LLC	Dave Cruz	P.O. BOX 88,	HELOTES	TX	78023-0088	dave.cruz@fiosta.com	210-816-3756	НІ	М
FIRECAT STUDIO, LLC	CEO / Susan Price	6132 STIRRUP LN,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78240-3242	susan@firecatstudio.com	210-872-0445	WO	F
FLATWAREMEDIA DESIGNS	Partner/Nikki Smith	85 WOODCREEK DR,	WIMBERLEY	TX	78676-3335	hub@flatwaremedia.com	512-920-0008	WO	F
FLINT AVENUE, LLC	Amy Wood	3911 4TH ST,STE 244	LUBBOCK	TX	79409-9805	amy.wood@flintavenue.com	806-698-4040	wo	F
FOGARTY AND KLEIN, INC.	Aja Gray	1201 San Jacinto Street,Suite 267	HOUSTON	TX	77002-3272	aja.gray@9thwonder.com	713-867-3170	Н	М
FOUNDRY 512 LLC	Aaron Henry	2601 LA FRONTERA BLVD APT 4108,#4108	ROUND ROCK			aaron@foundry512.com	512-593-2403	BL	M
FPO Multicultural Marketing	Francis Wearden	FPO Marketing, LLC,8035 Broadway St	San Antonio			Marcos@fpomaketing.com	210-829-8855	HI	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

The following is a list of Certifie	Tom the Civil	BL identified for the services or co	I above:			T		T T	
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
									1
Frank+Victor Design, Inc.	Christopher Visit	4209 Cliffwood Cove,	Austin	TX	78759-7307	cvisit@frankandvictor.com	512-276-8997	AS	М
Free Morrow Holdings, LLC	Gino Morrow Gino Morrow	2006 Appleseed Dr,	Allen	TX	75013	grow@blakbad.com	469-662-1982	BL	М
GENIUS ROAD, LLC	Kimberly Zanatta	14800 QUORUM DRIVE,SUITE 285	DALLAS	TX	75254-7073	kzanatta@geniusroad.com	214-725-9050	wo	F
02.1100 1.07.12, 220	rumzeny zanada	32,002.200	5,122,10	.,,	102011010	The state of the s	211120000		·
GILBREATH COMMUNICATIONS, INC.	Audrey Gilbreath	15995 N. BARKERS LANDING, STE. 100,	HOUSTON	TX	77079-8449	audrey@gilbcomm.com	281-649-9595	BL	F
GOV GURU LLC	Owner	407 DRY GULCH BND,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3172	contacthubvendor@gmail.com	512-910-5260	AS	М
GTS TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS, INC.	Susan Hawk	9211 WATERFORD CENTRE BLVD,SUITE 275	AUSTIN	TX	78758-7679	GTSSales@gts-ts.com	512-452-0651	WO	F
GTW Group LLC	Tariq Thowfeek	1108 Lavaca St,Suite 110-341	Austin	TX	78701	info@gtwgroupllc.com	832-247-4507	AS	М
Gurutech Solutions, LLC	Satheskumar Gurusamy	14157 BADGER CREEK DR,	FRISCO	TX	75033	info@gurutech-solutions.com	214-432-7670	AS	М
HEYDAY PR	Dai Harris	614 VALLEY SPRING DR,	ARLINGTON	TX	76018-2249	info@heydaypr.com	972-900-2472	BL	F
HILLDAY PUBLIC	Asserting M. James	2004 KIDDY DD CHITE 507	HOUSTON	TV	77000 4400	si ann a Chillida ann a ann	832-831-1836	DI	F
RELATIONS, INC.	Argentina M. James	3801 KIRBY DR,SUITE 507	HOUSTON	TX	77098-4100	ajames@hilldaypr.com	832-831-1836	BL	F
HIREBLAZER LLC	lavanya Vankayalapati	108 WILD BASIN RD,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78746	lavanya@hireblazer.com	512-968-1616	AS	F
HT STAFFING SOLUTIONS, LLC DBA	Managing Ptr/Carolyn Burgess	THE HT GROUP,PO BOX 1328	ORANGE	TX	77631-1328	carolyn.burgess@htstaffingsolutions.com	409-883-0384	WO	F
HeartFire Media, LLC	Samantha Najera	300 Arbor Place,2nd Floor	San Antonio	TX	78212-5108	sam@heartfiremedia.net	210-467-8244	Н	F
Hollaway Environmental and Communication	Jennifer Smith	2500 SUMMER ST STE 1130,				jennifer@hollawayenv.com	713-868-1043	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

					Zip			HUB Eligibility	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State		Email	Phone		Gender
		110 East Main Street,SUITE							
Hot Dog Marketing, LLC	JESSICA SCANLON	201	Round Rock	TX	78664-3305	jessica@hotdogpr.com	512-537-6575	WO	F
IDEA TECHNOLOGIES LLC	Rathaiah Jammula	4807 CAMACHO ST,	AUSTIN	TX	78723	rathu@ideatechnologies.net	512-366-0019	AS	М
			HARKER						
IEA SOLUTIONS LLC	Joyce Tenner	118 W IOWA DR,	HEIGHTS	TX	76548-2353	joyce.tenner@iea-solutions.com	254-394-7921	BL	F
	lana Mantanana	0500 114 754 070557	LIQUISTON	TV	77000	Oim	740.050.7400		
IMAGINA COMMUNICATIONS	Jose Monterroso	8502 HAZEN STREET,	HOUSTON	TX	77036	jose@imaginacommunications.com	713-952-7100	HI	M
IMPULSE STRATEGIES INC	Amanda Kuhn Amanda Kuhn	7717 MILWAUKEE AVE, SUITE 500 - 170,BOX 170	LUBBOCK	TX	79424-0691	amanda@impulsestrategies.com	888-918-0918	WO	F
INTENSIFY TECHNOLOGIES,									
INC	Intensify Technologies Inc	4645 AVON LN,SUITE 250	FRISCO	TX	75033-1301	info@intensifytech.com	214-302-7779	AS	М
		12001 NETWORK BLVD STE							
IPSECURE, INC.	Jesse Rodriguez	200,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3355	Jesse.Rodriguez@IPSecureinc.com	210-877-1111	HI	M
Infinavate Consultancy									
Services, LLC	Maurice Hamilton	10030 Estes Hill Lane,	Conroe	TX	77302-4144	mhamilton@infinavate.com	346-366-4079	BL	M
Innovative Multimedia Group, LLC	Heather Chandler	8627 Cinnamon Creek Drive, Suite 602,	San Antonio	TX	78240-3392	heather@theimgstudio.com	210-582-5316	wo	F
	rication Ghandier	Guite 602,	Can 7 anomo	17	10240-0002	meaner@memgstadio.com	210-502-5010	****	· ·
Interlex Communications, Inc.	Rodolfo Ruiz	4005 Broadway Street, Suite B,	San Antonio	TX	78209-6311	rudy.ruiz@interlex.com	210-930-3339	HI	М
Inventiva Inc.	Heberto Gutierrez	70 Rainey St,Unit 1501	Austin	TX	78701-4009	heberto@inventiva.com	210-413-5885	HI	М
		2411 GREENHOUSE RD,APT							
JC CREATIVE STUDIO, LLC	Jessica Cole	2417 GREENHOUSE RD,AI 1	HOUSTON	TX	77084-7726	consult@jcolecreativestudio.com	346-377-5888	BL	F
JDB PUBLIC RELATIONS	Jessica Davila-Burnett	8255 COLONIAL WOODS,	BOERNE	TX	78015-4941	jessica@jdbpr.com	361-290-3257	HI	F
JINA IT SERVICES INC	deepa kumar	3839 MCKINNEY AVE STE 155 #2017,	DALLAS	TV	75204	deepa7kumar@gmail.com	804-803-5462	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

The following is a list of Certified	ed HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
JODesign, LLC	Jennifer Henderson	440 S. MAIN STREET,	FORT WORTH	TX	76104-2400	jhenderson@joagency.com	817-335-0100	WO	F
JONNY RA, LLC	Anthony Byrd	8990 Kirby Dr Ste 220,	Houston	TX	77054-2853	anthonybyrd@jonnyra.com	773-817-7085	BL	М
JUMPTIME PUBLISHING LLC	APRIL WILLIAMS	2300 Old Spanish Trl Apt 2114,	Houston	TX	77054-2144	jtp@jumptimepublishing.com	713-⊈8-7508	BL	F
Jenn Stevenson Creative		P.O. Box 691291,	San Antonio	TX	78269	jenn@jennstevenson.com	956-373-2979	НІ	F
Jennifer Marketing LLC	Jennifer Gligoric	5826 Broadway Number 17002,	Galveston	TX	77552-4385	muse@jennifermarketing.com	409-766-7227	WO	F
K STRATEGIES GROUP, LLC	Katrina Keyes	3839 MCKINNEY AVE SUITE 155-204,	DALLAS	TX	75204	kkeyes@kstrategies.com	214-599-9766	BL	F
KCS PUBLIC RELATIONS	Doreen Harrell	PO BOX 3664,	CORPUS CHRISTI	TX	78463-3664	DOREEN@KCSPUBLICRELATIONS.COM	361-884-8890	AS	F
KGBTEXAS MARKETING/PUBLIC RELATIONS, INC	Katie Harvey	825 E LOCUST ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-4133	katie@kgbtexas.com	210-826-8899	WO	F
Knudson, LP	Patricia Joiner	8588 Katy Freeway, Suite 441,	Houston	TX	77024-1820	pjoiner@knudsonlp.com	713-463-8200	WO	F
Komet Marketing Communications, Inc.	Leslie Ausburn	1927 Cambria,	San Antonio	TX	78258-4581	leslie@kometcommunications.com	210-326-8992	WO	F
L2 MARKETING, INC.	LINDA WARREN	5380 Old Bullard Rd,STE 600 #165	TYLER	TX	75703-3607	LINDA@L2-MARKETING.COM	903-526-6864	WO	F
·									
LAMELS SERVICES LLC	LaTonya Johnson	4 CAROL LN,	TEXARKANA	TX	75501-9710	latonya.johnson@lamelsservices.com	903-949-6788	BL	F
LANGUAGEUSA, INC.	Kimberly Gray	3267 BEE CAVES ROAD, STE. 107-246,	AUSTIN	TX	78746	sendto@languageusa.com	713-783-3800	wo	F
LOBLOLLY CONSULTING, LLC	Raj Nayak	1401 LAVACA ST # 624,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-1634	dir@loblollyconsulting.com	512-320-5421	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

								HUB	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
LODESTAR SYSTEMS INC.	Director Mani Vaitheeswaran	77 SUGAR CREEK CENTER BLVD, STE 190,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-3580	mani.vaitheeswaran@lodestarsys.com	281-565-7811	AS	F
LOPEZ NEGRETE COMMUNICATIONS, INC.	Alex Lopez Negrete	3336 RICHMOND AVE,SUITE 200	HOUSTON	TX	77098-3017	alex@lopeznegrete.com	713-877-8777	HI	М
LOPEZ PR AND MARKETING GROUP, INC.	President / Jose L. Lopez	2150 TRAWOOD, BLDG A, STE 262,	EL PASO	TX	79935	jllopez1@lopezgroup.com	915-772-8018	HI	М
LOVE ADVERTISING INC.	Joel Rottier	3550 W 12TH ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77008-6006	bids@loveadv.com	713-552-1055	WO	F
Laura Raun Public Relations	LAURA CARROLL	206 Fletcher St.,	Austin	TX	78704-5129	laura@raunpr.com	512-583-0929	WO	F
Legacy79 LLC	Juan Barrera	816 Camaron St. Ste. 202,STE. 2.02	San Antonio	TX	78212-5108	engage@legacy79.com	210-332-5911	HI	М
Lerma Advertising LLC	Melissa Sinkoski	7007 Twin Hills Ave,Ste. 300	Dallas	TX	75231	info@lermaagency.com	214-891-4100	HI	М
MARKETING MILEAGE LLC	Glenda Beasley	4305 CAT HOLLOW DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78731-2005	glenda@marketingmileage.com	512-750-5199	WO	F
MASTIC MEDIA LLC	Luis Almanzar - Galvan	110 E HOUSTON ST FL 7,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78205-2991	ops@masticmedia.com	210-538-4727	Н	М
MATTHEWS CREATIVE GROUP	Avery Matthews	2201 ROCKBROOK DR #925,	LEWISVILLE	TX	75067-3830	avery@matthewscreative.group	972-559-4883	BL	М
MEDIA RIDERS, INC.	Erika Mcreaken	2800 BROADWAY ST STE C413,	PEARLAND	TX	77581-9502	emcreaken@mediariders.com	832-533-3313	WO	F
MEDIAPROZ LLC	Monique Hudspeth	8433 FM 1464 RD # L-6,	RICHMOND	TX	77407-1102	MONIQUE@MEDIAPROZ.COM	832-326-9700	BL	F
MICROASSIST INC	DONALD TWINING	8500 SHOAL CREEK BLVD,SUITE 4-225	AUSTIN	TX	78757-7591	DTWINING@MICROASSIST.COM	512-794-8440	AS	М
MK RESULTS, LLC.	Kayren Gray	415 E FM 2410 RD UNIT 2726,	HARKER HEIGHTS	TX	76548-2931	kayren@theroadtoequity.com	254-226-6991	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
		-							
MOON GLEAM LLC DBA CAFFEINE INTERACTIVE	Sharon DeVries	505 BENDING OAK DR,	DRIPPING SPRINGS	TX	78620-3904	info@caffeineinteractive.com	855-560-6286	wo	F
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		,							
MPD Ventures Company	Melissa Paige Dawson	3300 Oak Lawn Avenue,Suite 412	Dallas	TX	75219	support@mpdventures.com	214-744-6188	wo	F
VII D Ventures company	Wellssa Falge Dawson	712	Dallas	17	70210	Support (@mpavemares.com	214-744-0100	****	'
MTM Business Solutions, LLC	Sheryl Johnson	24165 I-10 West Ste. 217,	San Antonio	TX	78257-2768	sheryl@mtmbizsolutions.com	210-309-7709	AS	F
, -		,				7.0			
Magnuson Stark, Inc	Partner, Deborah Magnuson	5924 S Congress Ave,#54	Austin	TX	78745-4343	accounting@wearewhitehat.com	512-804-1455	wo	F
Magnacon Stark, mo	Magnassii	002 1 0 0011g1000 7 (V0,110 1	7 dour	17.	707 10 1010	accounting@wearommena.com	012 001 1100	****	•
Maya Hispanic Communications, Inc.	Alaiandra Maya	8627 Cinnamon Creek #501,#501	San Antonio	TV	78240	alejandro@sprocketmediahub.com	210-632-3078	НІ	F
Communications, inc.	Alejandro Maya	#301,#301	San Antonio	17	70240	alejandro@sprocketmedianub.com	210-032-3076	111	
M 1 PC 1				-TV	77.470		000 070 4407	4.0	_
Modalities Inc.	Saadia Mirza	26 Legend Park Dr,	Sugar Land	TX	77479	customerservice@qubdevelopment.com	832-878-4107	AS	F
									_
NAW CONSULTING LLC	Nicole Williams	2336 BASTROP ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77004-1402	nawilliams29@sbcglobal.net	281-851-0189	BL	F
			NEW						
NCO KNOWLEDGE LLC	Larry Lopez	1426 GARDEN LAUREL,	BRAUNFELS	TX	78130-5197	ncowebsites@outlook.com	830-200-6137	HI	М
NEOS CONSULTING GROUP,									
LLC	Karon Irby	PO BOX 12986,	AUSTIN	TX	78711-2986	karon.irby@neosconsulting.com	512-913-5450	WO	F
NET INGENUITY	President / Karen R Kreps	1741 SPYGLASS DRIVE #229,	AUSTIN	TX	78746	karenkreps@netingenuity.com	512-328-4456	WO	F
	Heather Conne Heather								
NETMA Corporation	Heather Capps Heather Capps	3875 PONTE AVE,SUITE 420	ADDISON	TX	75001-4119	heather.capps@hck2.com	972-499-6612	WO	F
NEUFGROUP LLC	Raman Kumar Koneru	2708 HUDSON LN,	LEANDER	TX	78641-3820	raman.koneru@neufgroup.com	512-436-3345	AS	М
NODUS, INC.	Debra Waggoner	P.O. BOX 533,	DECATUR	TX	76234-0533	debbie@nodusinc.com	940-627-9163	wo	F
NODTH DADIC CONSTITUTE									
NORTH PARK CONSULTING, LLC	Tori Blake	1404 Castalo Ln,	Leander	TX	78641-5622	hello@northpark.consulting	512-799-9802	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

								нив	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
OM IT SERVICES LLC	Fran Swanson	4213 AUBURN DR,	KILLEEN	TX	76549-5096	fran.swanson831@gmail.com	254-366-9237	HI	F
ONE 18 GROUP LLC	Kerry Reynolds	1604 Blackstone Dr,	Carrollton	TX	75007-5121	kerryone18@gmail.com	214-636-3990	BL	М
ONE PYTCHBLACK, LLC	Andre Yanez	500 W 7TH ST STE 1720,	FORT WORTH	TX	76102-4739	aryanez@pytchblack.com	817-782-9519	HI	М
OPEN CHANNELS GROUP, L.L.C.	Tonya Veasey	P. O. BOX 12431,	FORT WORTH	TX	76110	tonya.veasey@ocgpr.com	817-332-0404	BL	F
OPENSTAFF SOFTWARE, LLC	Milford Stevenson	845 TEXAS ST STE 200,	HOUSTON	TX	77002-1656	milford@openstaff.io	832-955-7058	BL	М
ORACLE MEDIA GROUP LLC	Laura Hampton	3431 RAYFORD RD # 200- 315,	SPRING	TX	77386-3649	laura@high5mediapartners.com	713-806-1891	HI	F
Open Integration Consulting, Inc.	Mari Gonzales	P.O. Box 136877,	Fort Worth	TX	76136-6877	mari.gonzales@oic-inc.com	214-914-0431	Н	М
PAPER CONCEPTS, INC.	Pres./MARC COBOS	33 KRAMER LANE,	SANGER	TX	76266	mcobos@paperconcepts.com	817-285-6256	HI	М
PARALLEL, A BRAND AGENCY, LLC	Megan Valdez	9910 HUEBNER RD SUITE 222,SUITE 222	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78240-1342	info@thinkparallel.com	210-908-7272	WO	F
PAVLIK & ASSOCIATES LP	Linda P. Lattimore	1200 SUMMIT AVE STE 770,	FORT WORTH	TX	76102-4400	pavlik@pavlikandassociates.com	817-332-2972	WO	F
PD MEDIA GROUP	Angela Burns	72 EMERALD POND DR,	FRISCO	TX	75034-8587	marketing@pdmediagroup.org	214-945-9413	BL	F
PENGUIN SUITS, INC.	Debi Rose Burrows	106 AUSTIN DR S,	BOERNE	TX	78006-8900	debi@penguinsuits.com	830-816-8238	WO	F
PIXL PRODUCTIONS LLC	Michelynne R McNeeley	710 PRESIDENTIAL DR,SUITE 225	RICHARDSON	TX	75081-2929	mmcneeley@pixlproduction.com	214-242-1508	WO	F
PMCS SERVICES INC	Madhu Basu	421 EMERALD RIDGE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-3238	basu@pmcsservices.com	512-507-4975	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

								нив	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
PREMIER DIGITAL DESIGN									
LLC	Manager / Nolvia Ramos	8523 SPEEDWAY DR,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78230-5330	sales@premierdigitaldesigns.com	210-774-5456	HI	F
PRESLEY DESIGN STUDIO,									
L.C.	Heather Presley	503 N WALL ST,	BELTON	TX	76513-2676	heather@presleydesignstudio.com	254-933-8211	WO	F
PROJECT PARTNERS, INC.	Lerii Smith	P.O. BOX 102022,	FORT WORTH	TX	76185	lerii.smith@yourprojectpartners.com	817-922-9460	wo	F
IDDO IECTIZED COLUTIONS									
PROJECTIZED SOLUTIONS, LLC	Errol Sykes	7503 HARLOW DRIVE,18094	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78218	errol.d.sykes@projectizedsolutions.com	817-875-4852	BL	М
Democials Bealtime Contains									
Penwick Realtime Systems, Inc.	President George Thomas	14131 BECKET WOODS,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-6227	gthomas@penwick.com	832-279-3061	AS	М
		0000 0 0							
Peyton Resource Group, LP	Scott Jowers	2222 S Service Rd Ste 230,SUITE 100	Dallas	TX	75251-5500	bmayhew@prg-usa.com	214-624-3110	НІ	М
PrettyWork Creative LLC	Lisa N. Alexander	PO Box 2663,	Cypress	TX	77410-5714	lisa@prettyworkcreative.com	832-877-1900	BL	F
Prosperitus Solutions	Krystal Nerio	1014 Peabody Avenue,	San Antonio	TX	78211-1950	nerio@prosperitussolutions.com	210-468-2660	НІ	F
Public Alliance, LLC	Kenneth Mireles	909 NE Loop 410, Ste. 340,	San Antonio	TX	78209-1315	kmireles@public-alliance.com	210-822-0513	НІ	М
QENTE LLC	Claudia Maria Arniella	1108 EMMITT RUN,APT, SUITE, BLDG. (OPTIONAL)	AUSTIN	TX	78721-3028	Claudia@qenteco.com	512-761-2224	HI	F
QUACITO LLC	Sonal Jain	11802 warfield st #200,	San Antonio	TX	78216-3213	sonal@quacito.com	210-695-0795	AS	F
QUINN DEVELOPMENT GROUP	Kimberly Adams	1500 HADLEY ST,2942	HOUSTON	TX	77252-1140	kimberly@quinndevelopmentgroup.com	601-954-6541	BL	F
RED MEDIA GROUP, L.L.C.	Susan J Risdon	2918 Ranch Rd 620 N,#132	Austin	TX	78734-3665	angelahale1@mac.com	512-289-2995	wo	F
RELEVANCE MARKETING	Regina Moers	2411 POUNDS AVE,	TYLER	TX	75701-5624	gina@relevancemarketingagency.com	903-530-5580	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

J		VIDE Identified for the services of C						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
RESOURCES FOR LEARNING, LLC	Linda Wurzbach	300 BOWIE ST APT 3104,	AUSTIN	TX	78703-4677	lindaw@resourcesforlearning.net	512-327-8576	WO	F
RHYAN TECHNOLOGY SERVICES, LLC	Earnest Rhyan	8538 NORTH US HIGHWAY 281,P.O. BOX 147	ROUND MOUNTAIN	TX	78663	bill@rhyan.com	512-328-8688	Al	М
RIO BRAVO PICTURES, LLC	Rodrigo Rodriguez	800 N MAIN ST STE 300,	MCALLEN	TX	78501-4974	rodrigo@rio-films.com	713-269-6433	Н	М
RMH MARKETING & MEDIA, LLC	Regay M. Hildreth	1526 ANTOINE DR,	HOUSTON	TX	77055-5102	regay@rmhmarketing.com	713-458-1692	WO	F
Remedy Technological Services, LP	Abdul B Subhani	501 N 4TH ST,	KILLEEN	TX	76541-4865	asubhani@centextech.com	254-213-4740	AS	М
Remnant Ink Publishing		3811 Gannon Ln,#1116	Dallas	TX	75237	info@remnantinkpublishing.com	409-963-8953	BL	F
Ro Two Media LLC	Rodrigo Vallejo	10219 Hedgeway Dr,	Dallas	TX	75229-5184	rvallejo@rotwomedia.com	214-693-3148	н	М
Roger Christian & Co., Inc	Katherine Franken	8035 Broadway,	San Antonio	TX	78209-2628	Katherine@rc-co.com	210-829-1953	HI	М
Rothe Development, Inc.	Joel Sandoval	4614 Sinclair Rd.,	San Antonio	TX	78222-2039	khall@rothe.com	210-648-3131	WO	F
SATORI MARKETING LLC	Marche Warfield	448 W 19TH ST,#735	HOUSTON	TX	77008-3914	marche@satorimarketing.net	713-501-1990	WO	F
SAVAGE DESIGN GROUP, INC.	Bethany Haley	4203 YOAKUM BLVD FL 4,	HOUSTON	TX	77006-5452	jsolano@savagebrands.com	713-522-1555	WO	F
SCUTTLEBUTT SERVICES	Robert Schaffner	12611 NORTH RAVEN SHORE DR.,	CYPRESS	TX	77433	robert.schaffner@scuttlebuttsvc.com	281-779-5165	DV	М
SHAILA M ABDULLAH	SHAILA ABDULLAH	10512 IVALENES HOPE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78717-4143	info@myhouseofdesign.com	512-924-7674	AS	F
SHERRY MATTHEWS, INC.	Wardaleen Belvin	4200 MARATHON BLVD,SUITE 300	AUSTIN	TX	78756-3435	wbelvin@sherrymatthews.com	512-478-4397	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

								нив	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
SIMPLII INVESTMENT INC	PEGGY WELLS	2150 S CENTRAL EXPY STE 200,	MCKINNEY	TX	75070-4000	PEGGY.WELLS@SIMPLII-INC.COM	972-525-0880	BL	F
SISTEMA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Deana Coleman	5750 EPSILON,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3407	joe@sistematechnologies.com	210-340-0098	HI	М
SOFTWAY SOLUTIONS INC.	Khalid Hakim Khalid Hakim	11330 CLAY RD,SUITE 300	HOUSTON	TX	77041-5587	contact@softwaysolutions.com	281-914-4381	AS	М
SOURCEPULSE, L.L.C.	Prabhakar Malireddy	9208 LIMONCILLO DR,SUITE # 204	AUSTIN	TX	78750-5593	sunanda@sourcepulse.com	512-576-7032	AS	М
SPETT SOLUTIONS INC.	Roy Gracious Olekangal	304 RAGING RIVER RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3170	spettsolutions@gmail.com	512-522-4686	AS	М
SPOTLIGHT DIGITAL DESIGNS, LLC	Kayleigh Henegar	1090 TEXAN TRL # 614,	GRAPEVINE	TX	76051-3703	kayleigh.henegar@spotlightdigitaldesigns.com	214-264-9279	WO	F
SQUIRES & CO. BRANDING AGENCY,	Jamie Lucas	800 E CAMPBELL RD STE 134,	RICHARDSON	TX	75081-1841	jamie@squirescompany.com	214-939-9194	WO	F
SRB SYSTEMS INC	Sarada Bandreddy	7901 CAMERON RD,SUITE# 3- 320	AUSTIN	TX	78754-3831	sarada@srbsystems.com	512-782-2514	AS	F
STEEL DIGITAL STUDIOS, INC.	Steel Advertising	6414 BEE CAVE ROAD,SUITE B	AUSTIN	TX	78746-5694	ideas@steeladvertising.com	866-783-3564	WO	F
STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIPS, INC.	Kristin Gordon	901 S MO PAC EXPY BLDG 1 STE 100,	AUSTIN	TX	78746-5747	kgordon@spartnerships.com	512-531-3900	WO	F
SUE ELLEN JACKSON MARKETING & COMMUNICAT	Sue Ellen Jackson	8827 SILVERARROW CIRCLE,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-7413	sue.ellen.jackson1@gmail.com	512-925-5259	WO	F
SYNDICATE WAVE LLC, THE	FRANCISCO RIVERA	1724 HOLLOWBACK DR,	LEANDER	TX	78641-3536	Francisco.rivera@thesyndicatewave.com	512-576-2335	HI	М
Seale Creative LLC	David Seale	2717 St Emanuel St,	Houston	TX	77004	sealecreative@gmail.com	713-385-0853	AS	М
Seedhouse Creative, LLC	Cathi Davis Cathi Davis	215 S. 2nd St., Ste. 305,	Waco	TX	76701-1511	cathi@seedhousecreative.com	254-714-0652	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
		3			·			3	
SninSai Tachnalagiaa II C	Keiko Fukuhara Kumar	11816 Inwood Rd. PMB 213,PMB 213	Dallas	TV	75044 9044	keiko@spinsci.com	469-955-8142	AS	F
SpinSci Technologies, LLC	Reiko Fukuliala Kullial	213,PINID 213	Dallas	1.	73244-0011	keiko@spinsci.com	409-955-6142	AS	
Standard Beagle Studio, L.L.C.	Cindy Brummer	7801 N LAMAR BLVD,B163	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1016	info@standardbeagle.com	512-450-6830	wo	F
0		400 N. II. F			75040 0005		044 045 0545	B.	
Stratistry LLC	Angie Yarbrough	400 North Ervay #130625,	Dallas	IX	75313-0625	letstalk@stratistry.com	214-915-0515	BL	М
Stratium Consulting Group, Inc.	Sachi Bala	825 WATTERS CREEK BLVD,SUITE 250	ALLEN	TX	75013-3769	sachi.bala@stratiumconsulting.com	972-370-5065	AS	М
Sueno Holdings LLC	LUIS SOTO	800 S Polk St,Suite 100	Amarillo	TX	79101	hola@suenoandco.com	806-584-4032	н	М
T-MAR CONSULTING, INC.	MARJA WALLACE	12407 AQUAPLEX,	BUDA	TX	78610-5024	tmarconsulting@gmail.com	512-775-7041	WO	F
TEX-TEL SOLUTIONS, INC.	RENE GARCIA	1044 Central Pkwy South,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232-5021	renegarcia@tex-tel.com	210-495-6900	HI	М
TEXAS INDUSTRIAL SOLUTIONS, INC.	John Segovia	2608 N MAIN ST,STE B, BOX 156	BELTON	TX	76512 1546	john@txindustrialsolutions.com	817-901-4646	НІ	М
SOLUTIONS, INC.	John Segovia	130	BELTON	17	70313-1340	John @txinuustriaisolutions.com	817-901-4040	111	IVI
THE AM AGENCY LLC	Victoria A Edgington	213 W SOUTHMORE AVE,SUITE 316	PASADENA	TX	77502-1030	victoria@theamagency.com	832-582-5852	wo	F
		1122 COLORADO ST,SUITE							
THE MACH 1 GROUP, LLC	Katherine McLane	100	AUSTIN	TX	78701-2100	kmclane@THEMACH1GROUP.COM	512-538-4606	wo	F
THE MARKETING COLLABORATIVE	WINSOR J BARBEE	PO BOX 222139.	DALLAS	TX	75222-2139	wbarbee@themarketingcollaborative.com	212-920-9147	BL	F
OCEABOTATIVE	WINGOILOBAILBEE	TO BOX 222 100,	BALLAG	17	10222-2100	wbarbee@riemarketingconaborative.com	212-320-3147	BE BE	'
THE MOODY FIRM LLC	Layla Moody	5730 GENOA SPRINGS LN,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-4917	laylaemoody@gmail.com	281-902-2857	WO	F
THE PERSONAL COMPUTER STORE,	JOHN CROCKETT	INC. DBA AVINEXT,1400 UNIVERSITY DR E	COLLEGE STATION	TX	77840-2335	info@avinext.com	979-846-9727	ні	М
THE RESOURCE CENTER	Dr. Sheila Pope	10101 FONDREN RD,265	HOUSTON	TX	77096-4564	drpope88@outlook.com	832-340-5521	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

Company Name	Contact Barrer	Moiling Address	City	C+-+-	7:	Farall	Phana	HUB	HUB Gender
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
				l					l _
THE SOCIAL BEING LLC	Veronica Morales	7400 BLANCO RD STE 124,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4361	info@thesocialbeing.com	210-901-8221	HI	F
THE VOICE SOCIETY, LLC	Maria Tapias	24285 KATY FWY,SUITE 300	KATY	TX	77494-1327	maria@thevoicesociety.com	281-460-6490	HI	М
THIRD COAST MEDIA, LLC	Warren Brown	11443 BALDWIN SPRUCE TRL,	TOMBALL	TX	77375-1038	gov@elevateresearchgroup.com	832-670-3895	BL	М
THIND GOAGT WEDIA, EEG	Walteri blown	IIIC,	TOWBALL	17	77373-1030	gov@elevateresearongroup.com	032-070-3093	DL	IVI
THOSE THREE REPS INC	SHEILA MULLIN	501 S. 2ND AVE. SUITE A- 600,	DALLAS	TX	75226	cindy@those3reps.com	214-871-1316	wo	F
TINIX IMPACTS	Patrick O Ayeni	1309 RED STAG PL,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-1359	patrickayeni@tiniximpacts.com	734-604-7160	BL	М
TKO ADVERTISING, INC.	Raul Garza	6606 N LAMAR BLVD,	AUSTIN	TX	78752-3502	raul@tkoadvertising.com	512-472-4856	HI	М
TOO GOOD STRATEGY	Tiffany Galligan	7200 MESA DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78731-2104	tiffany@toogoodstrategy.com	512-731-4998	WO	F
TOPSARGE BUSINESS SOLUTIONS LLC	Dan Elder	18 S MAIN ST STE 601,STE G	TEMPLE	TX	76501-7652	dan.elder@topsargebusinesssolutions.com	254-853-4410	DV	М
TOXEY MCMILLAN DESIGN ASSOCIATES, LLC	Anne Toxey	218 WASHINGTON,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78204-1335	annetoxey@tmdaexhibits.com	817-366-7487	WO	F
TRIBU, LLC	Sara S. Helmy	801 E Quincy St,	San Antonio	TX	78215-1437	Sara@wearetribu.com	210-209-9209	WO	F
TRIPLE O TECHNOLOGIES	Olu Olusanya	1325 E LOGAN ST,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-6865	olu.olusanya@tripleotechnologies.com	832-888-0221	BL	М
TRU INSIGHT MEDIA LLC	Joseph W. Russell	6122 GREY OAKS DR,	HOUSTON	TX	77050-3618	joseph@truinsightmedia.com	281-631-5353	BL	М
The Laster Group, inc.	Nancy Laster	7170 Westwind Dr.,Suite 201	EL PASO	TX	79912	judy.peinado@culturespanmarketing.com	915-581-7900	WO	F
The Wilkins Group, Inc.	Miecillena Lewis	1710 FIRMAN DR Ste 200,1710 FIRMAN DR	RICHARDSON	TX	75081-6700	TOMEKA@WILKINS.COM	972-479-1090	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
VELOCITY UNIFIED COMMUNICATIONS INC.	Jamal Thompson	616 CYPRESS CREEK PKWY., STE 250,STE 250	HOUSTON	TX	77090-3000	j.thompson@vucinc.com	281-602-1207	BL	М
VERDTEK, INC	GILBERTO BENAVIDES	10535 BOYER BLVD,SUITE 200	AUSTIN			gilbert.benavides@verdtek.com	512-551-0155	wo	F
VERITY SERVICES LLC	CEO Darla Walker	1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE,SUITE 200	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77380-3645	dwalker@GOVERITY.COM	800-526-9819	WO	F
VINSON CREATIVE SOLUTIONS, LLC	Bradley Vinson	PO BOX 536,	ARGYLE	TX	76226-0536	info@vinsoncs.com	214-543-9454	BL	М
VIRTUAL GROUNDS INTERACTIVE, LLC	IARA KOZAN	14205 NORTH MOPAC EXPRESSWAY,5TH FLOOR SUITE 500	AUSTIN	TX	78728-6527	iara.kozan@virtualgrounds.com	737-888-0290	НІ	F
VYMATIX SOLUTIONS LLC	Venkat Gopi	7950 LEGACY DR STE 400- 304,	PLANO	TX	75024-4110	venkat@vymatix.com	469-269-2080	AS	F
Vibrant4, Inc.	Paul A Tafalla	609 S. GOLIAD ST. #68,	ROCKWALL	TX	75087	paul@vibrantfour.com	214-335-0670	HI	М
WEB-HED TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Juanita Gonzalez	1710 N. MAIN AVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-3938	contracts@webheadtech.com	210-354-1661	HI	F
WEST END MARKETING AND COMMUNICATIONS	Susan Jahns Moore	9800 LA JOLLA DRIVE,	AUSTIN	TX	78733-1027	susan@westend-marketing.com	512-970-6028	WO	F
Witty Inventions LLC	Pretta VanDible	10907 Primrose Acres Lane,	Houston	TX	77031	winventionsllc@gmail.com	713-298-5670	BL	F
ZEITGRAPH, INC.	cChesney Jenny	318 BARRERA ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78220-0000	jenny@zeitgraph.com	210-218-2126	WO	F
r2 Technologies, Inc.	Richard Martinez	4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste 150W,SUITE 400	Plano	TX	75093	rick@r2now.com	214-382-3992	Н	М
talkStrategy, LLC	Cheryl Covey	PO Box 761473,	San Antonio	TX	78245-6473	general@talk-strategy.com	210-223-2772	НІ	F

Date: 2023/09/05 14:34:55

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

915-96 - *Web Page Design, Management and Maintenance Services

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender

CMBL SUMMARY

Search Found 251 Vendors ,251 are Hubs , Includes 0 Inactive Vendors

Search Condition : SearchType=HUB's Only,Section1 Class Code=915,Section1 Item(s)=(96)

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

The following is a list of Certifie	Ed HOB Veridors from the Civil	BL identified for the services or c	Ininiodities above.						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
3CORE SYSTEMS, INC	Navin Kandula	9101 BURNET RD STE 207,	AUSTIN	TX	78758-5297	shyam.reganti@3coresystems.com	630-748-8800	AS	М
4 Consulting, Inc.	Ruchi Anand	6850 TPC Dr,SUITE 208	McKinney	TX	75070-2974	ruchi@4ci-usa.com	214-698-8633	AS	F
5 Wards Group LLC	Angela Pena-Ward	4261 E University Dr,Suite 30- 255	Prosper	TX	75078	angela@5wards.com	214-226-5205	н	F
•									
88PIXELS TO-GO, INC.	Sergio A Rivas	14800 SAN PEDRO AVE STE 224,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232-3734	sergio@88pixels.com	210-846-1920	HI	М
ABASYS TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	ROBERT BAIN	2435 N CENTRAL EXPY SUITE 1200,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-2753	info@atiserve.com	214-712-7430	AS	M
ABDELADIM LLC	Nawal Kimmel	15416 CINCA TERRA DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78738-4106	nawal@abdeladimtx.com	512-799-2920	HI	F
ABUNDANS INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY LLC	Oraios Ward	1202 1ST ST E UNIT 1204,	HUMBLE	TX	77347-7058	orward@abundansit.com	202-704-0997	BL	F
ACKTINOS, LLC	Pres./Dunstan Christopher	501 CONGRESS AVENUE, SUITE 150-231,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-0000	dchristopher@acktinos.com	737-717-0505	AS	М
ADVANCED PROACTIVE SOLUTIONS, LLC	Ehab Elyian	14732 MYRTLE BEACH LN,	FRISCO	TX	75025 0492	ehab.elyian@aps-consulting.com	469-307-1272	AS	М
SOLUTIONS, LLC	Епар Етугаті	14732 WITKILE BEACH LIN,	FRISCO	1.	75055-0165	enab.eiyian@aps-consulting.com	409-307-1272	AS	IVI
AK TELECOM, LLC	Matthew Sturdivant Matthew Sturdivant	729 AIRPORT BLVD,	AUSTIN	TX	78702-4103	matt@aktelsolutions.com	361-389-1129	HI	М
ALEXACOM, LLC DBA EXPERT WSI EMARKETING	James R Alexander	19914 KELLICREEK DR,	KATY	TX	77450-5212	jralexander@expertwsiemarketing.com	713-338-3488	BL	М
ALPHA Facilities Solutions, LLC	Alyssa Morales	3915 El Chamizal,	San Antonio	TX	78261_1806	kgarcia@alphafacilities.com	210-492-5742	HI	М
LLO	niyood Williales	3313 El Gliallilzal,	Gan Antonio	1.^	70201-1090	nyai olawaiphataoliilies.com	210-432-3142	111	IVI
ANDTECH SOLUTIONS, LLC	Myoshia Boykin Anderson	9595 SIX PINES DRIVE SUITE 8210,BUILDING 8 FLOOR 2	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77380-5138	mbanderson@andtechllc.com	713-900-2600	BL	F
ANNAPURNA SOLUTIONS LLC	Jan Naidu	5000 GULF FREEWAY, UHTB 4, 2ND FLOOR,SUITE 230	HOUSTON	TX	77204-0900	AnnapurnaSolutionsLLC@gmail.com	903-883-7955	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

The following is a list of Certifie	d HUB Vendors from the Cl	MBL identified for the services or c	ommodities above:	1	_	T		1	1
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
ANR Consulting Group, Inc.	Dinesh Gupta	2013 GLENMERE DRIVE,	ALLEN	TX	75013-4705	dinesh.gupta@anrcg.com	469-396-5946	AS	М
APP MAISTERS INC	Fahim Iqbal	2245 TEXAS DR STE 300,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-1468	fahim@appmaisters.com	888-391-8184	AS	М
ARRATI INCORPORATED	Shobhna Thawani	PO BOX 16662,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77496-6662	bids@texcelvision.com	832-217-9502	AS	F
ASPIRON TECHNOLOGIES CORP.	Christian Sause	700 CENTRAL EXPY S,SUITE 400	ALLEN	TX	75013-8098	christian.sause@aspirontechnologies.com	202-600-6583	DV	М
ATX WEB DESIGNS LLC	Daniel Griggs	11801 DOMAIN BLVD 3RD FLOOR,	AUSTIN	TX	78758	daniel@atxwebdesigns.com	512-994-0191	BL	М
AVANTOGY, INC.	Arturo Borrego	5116 MCDADE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78735-6393	aborrego@avantogy.com	512-789-8590	HI	F
Advent Global Solutions, Inc.	Kathy Mishler	12777 Jones Road,Suite 445	HOUSTON	TX	77070	chet.mann@adventglobal.com	281-970-3000	AS	М
Alliant RigServ LLC	Chris Kadavil	1980 Post Oak Blvd,Suite 100	Houston	TX	77056-3899	koflaherty@rig-serv.com	855-743-5272	AS	M
Alpha Genesis Labs, LLC	Florence Lowe	4735 W. Amherst Avenue,	Dallas	TX	75209-3127	florence@alphagenesislabs.com	214-676-9963	AS	F
Assurance eServices, Inc.	Khalid Hussain	804 Morningside Trl,	Murphy	TX	75094	khalid.hussain@assuranceeservices.com	214-407-3230	AS	М
BANSAR TECHNOLOGIES INC.	Hemchand Bandreddy	9225 LIMONCILLO DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78750-3426	hemchand@bansar.com	512-507-3534	AS	M
BEAR MANAGEMENT CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Denilson Silva	1209 N SAGINAW BLVD,STE G-234	SAGINAW	TX	76179-1169	contact@bearmcg.com	325-320-4151	Н	М
BEEPSMART COMMUNICATION INC	Quazi Faruque	990 NORTH BOWSER RD,SUITE #720	RICHARDSON	TX	75081-2896	mickey@smgsystems.net	972-235-2161	AS	М
BILLY EDWARD CONSULTING INC.	STEPHEN MARSH	DBA SPECIALIZED RISK TX17 03,1847 STACY CRST	HOUSTON	TX	77008-3487	bids@billyedwardgroup.com	281-906-5995	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

		BL identified for the services or co							
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
		8920 BUSINESS PARK							
BIZMOD LLC	Brendhan Hight	DR,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78759-7498	team@biz-mod.com	512-539-8338	WO	F
BLUE LYNK LLC	President / Christine Bhamani	107 E GRAYSON ST,	LLANO	TX	78643-1628	cbhamani@bluelynk.com	800-939-0189	WO	F
BUSINESS & FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT SOLUTION	lda M Ash	PO BOX 41268,	AUSTIN	TX	78704-0022	info@bfs-SP.COM	800-482-3620	HI	F
Bluebery Hawaii Technology Solutions LLC	SHILPA NAGAR	10815 WILLIAM PASS LN,	Cypress	TX	77433-6486	shilpa@bhtsolutions.com	513-384-8366	AS	F
Brio Services, LLC	Nancy Lerner Nancy Lerner	11152 Westheimer Rd # 685,	Houston	TX	77042-3208	nancy.lerner@brio-consulting.com	713-858-2425	WO	F
CAPITOL SYSTEMS INC	GENA BALEY	1405 SHELTON RANCH RD,	DRIPPING SPGS	TX	78620-3739	GENABALEY@CAPSYSINC.COM	888-422-7797	WO	F
CLOUD INGENUITY, LLC	Suzanne Kosub	4100 INTERNATIONAL PKWY,#1100	CARROLLTON	TX	75007-1971	skosub@cloudingenuity.com	972-402-5522	WO	F
COMPU-DATA INTERNATIONAL, LLC	Pres. & CEO/Juan J. Celaya	14610 FALLLLING CREEK DRIVE,	HOUSTON	TX	77068	sales@cdlac.com	281-252-9238	HI	М
CONQUEST CONSULTING, LLC	Ravi Pare	3000 POLAR LANE,UNIT 803	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613	admin@conquestitconsulting.com	512-297-9213	AS	М
COOPER CONSULTING COMPANY	Melynda Caudle	PO BOX 81651,	AUSTIN	TX	78708-1651	caudle@cooperconsulting.com	512-587-4970	WO	F
CRINER-DANIELS & ASSOCIATES, INC.	Walter H Criner Jr	PO BOX 740503,	HOUSTON	TX	77274-0503	walter2@crinerdaniels.com	713-705-4679	BL	М
CUSTOM TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS, LLC	Nadeem Mazhar	333 N. SAM HOUSTON PKWY E.,SUITE 275	HOUSTON	TX	77060-2027	nadeem@ctssys.com	281-541-7042	AS	М
Casting Mountain Solutions LLC	Randie Ward	7210 Virginia Pkwy,Suite 6158	McKinney	TX	75071-5717	randie.ward@castingmountain.com	972-768-2668	BL	F
CompNova, LLC	YIULING PUNYAMURTHY	300 N Coit Road, Suite 340	Richardson	TX	75080	nickp@compnova.com	972-671-1500	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

								нив	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
Computize, Inc.	Yumi Ryu	1008 Wirt Road, Ste 140,	Houston	TX	77055-2802	leslieh@computize.com	713-957-0057	WO	F
Comtek Telecom, LLC	Carol Kondos	P.O. BOX 831950,	RICHARDSON	TX	75083	chrisa@comtek-group.com	972-644-6600	wo	F
Connective Talent Corp.	Rick Krostag	3555 TIMMONS LN,SUITE 1500	HOUSTON	TX	77027-6470	rkrostag@connective-talent.com	713-993-7312	AS	М
CorporateLounge, LLC	Crystal LaShay	1302 WAUGH DR.# 480	HOUSTON	TX	77019-3908	crystal@thecorporatelounge.com	800-582-2826	BL	F
Crescendo Advisory Group									
LLC	Cresencio Medina	8209 Sterling Green Dr,	San Antonio	TX	78254-5673	cris.medina@crescendo.group	210-216-7998	HI	M
Cross Development/Montgomery LP	Holly Addison	550 Club Drive,550 CLUB DR	Montgomery	TX	77316-3095	holly@westlandbunker.com	936-582-5900	Al	F
D & A COMPLETE SERVICES LLC	Dollie Adams	8511 SHELLVILLE CT,	HOUSTON	TX	77040-1578	dacompleteservices@gmail.com	832-655-3834	HI	F
DALLAS TECHPORT	Robert D Hudson	8830 REX CT,	WAXAHACHIE	TX	75167-0109	Robert.Hudson@dallastechport.com	469-552-9435	BL	М
DATA PRIME CONSULTING & INVESTMENTS, LLC	Reem Babikir	2429 VERBICK LN,	PLANO	TX	75074-0141	rbabikir@dataprime.com	972-974-5830	BL	F
DECCA CONSULTING LLC	Nayeem Amin	26302 LANDGON CT.,	KATY	TX	77494-3679	amin@deccaconsulting.com	832-561-0634	AS	М
DENUS GLOBAL LLC DBA ACCELLUX SOLUTIONS	Deji Adenusi	9550 SPRING GREEN BLVD,SUITE 408-154 KATY, TX 77494	KATY	TX	77494-3758	deji@accellux.com	281-901-1650	BL	М
DIGITALGENETIX, LLC	Edwin Pope	1 CHISHOLM TRAIL RD STE 450,	ROUND ROCK			epope@digitalgenetix.com	210-468-0123	BL	М
DLZP GROUP, LLC	Lisa Brunet	9711 S MASON RD,STE 125- 116	RICHMOND				281-912-3597		F
DOCUMENT LOGISTIX LLC	Lisa Brunet Kim Kuykendall	19301 W STATE HIGHWAY 29,	LIBERTY HILL			Lisa@dlzpgroup.com kim.kuykendall@document-logistix.com	512-345-4600	AS WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
		5810 Long Prairie Rd,Suite							
DRESTA ENTERPRISES, LLC	Andre Wright	12299	Flower Mound	TX	75028-2584	admin@drewright.com	817-381-3090	BL	М
DYKON COMPUTER HELP									
CENTER, INC.	Eben N.Dike	6518 ARCHER RANCH LANE,	ROSENBERG	TX	77471	sales@dykonpc.com	713-320-6657	BL	М
Data Stream Technologies LLC	Betty Aguilar	3731 West Ave,	San Antonio	TX	78213-3641	baguilar@datastreamllc.net	210-892-2331	HI	F
E Computer Technologies, Inc.	Ravi Kumar Gadde	101 W RENNER RD STE 250,	RICHARDSON	TX	75082-2088	ravi@ecomputertech.net	972-889-1818	AS	F
		211 N. LOOP 1604 E. STE							
EMETRIC, LLC	Huixing Tang	170,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232	htang@emetric.net	210-496-6500	AS	М
EMPOWERED BY DESIGN,		DBA MPOWERME,11700							
LLC	Camille Varland-McMakin	PRESTON RD STE 660 #253	DALLAS	TX	75230-2739	camille@mpowerme.com	214-766-0447	WO	F
		8081 ROYAL RIDGE							
EMPYRA.COM, INC.	Shanthi Subramanyam	PKWY,SUITE 160	IRVING	TX	75063-2818	ssubramanyam@empyra.com	330-744-5570	AS	F
		11237 Southwest							
ENTERPRISE LOGIC, INC.	Ajay Thomas	Freeway,SUIT 100	HOUSTON	TX	77031-3603	admin@enterprise-logic.com	832-489-1851	AS	М
ENVIRONMENTAL									
INTELLIGENCE LLC	CEO/Frank J Rosello	6508 BENCHMARK DR,	PLANO	TX	75023-3473	frank.rosello@goeillc.com	469-285-1054	НІ	М
ESSENTIAL CYBER		7600 CHEVY CHASE							
SOLUTIONS, LLC	Draaco Aventura	DR,SUITE 300 - #685	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1581	draventura@ecs-ops.com	737-251-5001	BL	М
FACE TO FACE INTEGRATED		21213 LA PALOMA							
TECHNOLOGIES LLC		DRIVE,21213 LA PALOMA DR	LAGO VISTA	TX	78645-4959	maryi@facetofaceit.com	206-940-6303	WO	F
	President/Gurusamy	1400 PRESTON ROAD,4TH							
FLAGTREE SYSTEMS, LLC	Palanichamy	FLOOR	PLANO	TX	75093	palani@flagtree.com	512-692-7797	AS	М
FLATWAREMEDIA DESIGNS	Partner/Nikki Smith	85 WOODCREEK DR,	WIMBERLEY	TX	78676-3335	hub@flatwaremedia.com	512-920-0008	WO	F
FOLKES INTERNATIONAL		8330 LYNDON B JOHNSON							ĺ
GROUP, INC.	Gene Folkes	FWY,SUITE 855	DALLAS	TX	75243-1166	gene@folkesig.com	551-574-8661	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

								HUB	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
FORESIGHT TECHNOLOGY SERVICES	OKO DJANGMAH	9706 BECKWOOD POST DR,	HOUSTON	тх	77095-5076	codjangmah@gmail.com	281-746-4084	BL	М
FormidableOPs, LLC	Desiree Huitt	11900 Jollyville Rd,Suite 203863	Austin	TX	78720-8632	desiree.huitt@formidableops.com	512-940-4040	WO	F
GENIUS ROAD, LLC	Kimberly Zanatta	14800 QUORUM DRIVE,SUITE 285	DALLAS	TX	75254-7073	kzanatta@geniusroad.com	214-725-9050	WO	F
GHV CONSULTING LLC	Anirudh Sharma	2115 GARDEN BROOK WAY,	ALLEN	TX	75013-4985	andysrr@gmail.com	512-963-7767	AS	F
GLT TRADING LLC	Jude Shao	2323 MCCUE RD,#2104	HOUSTON	TX	77056-4683	jshao@gltcorp.com	650-440-1198	AS	М
GOLD STAR PRINT SOLUTIONS	Robert Burris	18116 Mammoth Cave Blvd,	Pflugerville	TX	78660-5293	robert@goldstarprint.com	512-921-8260	DV	М
GOV GURU LLC	Owner	407 DRY GULCH BND,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3172	contacthubvendor@gmail.com	512-910-5260	AS	М
GOVERNMENT COMPASS LLC	Stephanie Lendecky	705 TOFINO CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-5656	stephanie@governmentcompass.com	512-914-1252	wo	F
HIMARA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Alex Maldonado	950 E STATE HIGHWAY 114,SUITE 160	SOUTHLAKE	TX	76092-5240	info@himaratech.com	469-629-1207	HI	М
HIREBLAZER LLC	lavanya Vankayalapati	108 WILD BASIN RD,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78746	lavanya@hireblazer.com	512-968-1616	AS	F
HO2 SYSTEMS LLC	harry Omoregie	4645 AVON LN,SUITE 220	FRISCO	TX	75033-1301	homoregie@ho2systems.com	214-501-5545	BL	М
HULL INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY	Paul Hull	SOLUTIONS & SERVICES, L.L.C.,1500 EXALL ST.	LLANO	TX	78643	hookmhorns@hotmail.com	972-567-5470	Al	М
I DOMINIUM CORPORATION	Shahab Kazim	12603 SOUTHWEST FWY STE 515,SUITE 515	STAFFORD	TX	77477-3818	shahab@idominium.com	713-333-4360	AS	М
IBRIDGE GROUP, INC.	Jennifer Cumpian	PO BOX 203202,	AUSTIN	TX	78720-3202	sales@ibridgegroup.com	512-831-3399	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

<u> </u>		IBL identified for the services of c							
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
IDOCKET.COM LLC	Amelia Balderrama	447 HICKORY ST,	HEREFORD	TX	79045-2611	ameliab@idocket.com	806-584-5443	HI	F
INFODAT INTERNATIONAL, INC.	Sam Merchant	9990 RICHMOND AVE,SUITE 250N	HOUSTON	TX	77042-4559	smerchant@infodatinc.com	713-277-4033	AS	М
INFOSEMANTICS, INC.	Pres./Naren Thota	2605 SAGEBRUSH,SUITE 207	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75028	naren.thota@infosemantics.com	469-941-0266	AS	М
INNOTECH ASSOCIATES, LLC	Waliur Rahman	500 BUCK RIDGE RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-7487	rwaliur@outlook.com	512-921-3613	AS	М
INTEGRATEUS LLC	SAI KUMAR	2900 N QUINLAN PARK RD STE 240,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-6085	ITSAC@integrateus.com	512-948-3141	AS	F
INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS	Teresa Ahmadi	7302 WOODED VALLEY DR,	HOUSTON	TX	77095-2738	teresa@its-itsm.com	713-955-6019	WO	F
INVATI, INC.	Bhuvaneshwar Pasham	9500 RAY WHITE RD,STE 200	FORT WORTH	TX	76244-6000	support@invati.ai	817-818-1005	AS	М
Imani Software LLC	Ecleamus Ricks	19601 Vilamoura St,	Pflugerville	TX	78660-5098	info@imanisoftware.com	512-655-9082	BL	М
JINA IT SERVICES INC	deepa kumar	3839 MCKINNEY AVE STE 155 #2017,	DALLAS	TX	75204	deepa7kumar@gmail.com	804-803-5462	AS	F
JK HARRIS & ASSOCIATES, LLC	Gregory Harris	3411 INWOOD CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-1057	GregHarris@JKHarrisAssociates.com	512-844-8352	BL	М
K & E Tax Service	Erica Johnson	3213 I-30,Suite 105	Mesquite	TX	75150-6809	ketaxservice1@gmail.com	903-467-1495	BL	F
KANAND CORPORATION	Dhruv Sampat	13359 N HIGHWAY 183 # B406-122,	AUSTIN	TX	78750-7153	harshal.shekatkar@kanandcorp.com	512-970-6979	AI	М
KATTA INFOTEK INC	Venkata Katta	7127 WINDWATER PKWY S,SUITE 100	HOUSTON	TX	77036-3220	venkata.katta@kattainfotek.com	713-481-0421	AS	F
KELLTECK, INC	Kellteck	2411 LAKE FORK DR,	WYLIE	TX	75098-0599	Mike.keller@kellteck.com	361-523-1588	DV	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

The following is a list of Certified	HUB vendors from the C	MBL identified for the services or o	ommodities above:			Ī			
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
KRASAMO INC.	Melissa Amoros	1201 W 15TH ST,SUITE 200	PLANO	TX	75075-7251	cmbl_admin@krasamo.com	469-348-3127	НІ	F
Klyne Smith Professional Services, LLC	Klyne Smith	4010 EIDER DR,	MCKINNEY	TX	75072-4158	klynesmith@gmail.com	972-533-6460	BL	М
LAB Information Technology Incorporated	Martin Laster	4419 CEDAR ELM LN,	MANVEL	TX	77578-8508	martin@labusa.com	281-393-8003	BL	М
LANTEC INVESTMENT GROUP, LLC	Irma L. Dutkowsky	4339 N BOSTON AVE,	LUBBOCK	TX	79415-1715	lantecgroup@gmail.com	806-702-8587	BL	F
LINK AMERICA, LLC	David Carvajal	1601 SUMMIT AVE,STE 103	PLANO	TX	75074-8110	david.carvajal@linkam.com	972-463-0050	HI	М
LMG TECHNOLOGY SERVICES LLC	Lloyd Gauthier	134 VINTAGE PARK BLVD,STE A-791	HOUSTON	TX	77070-3998	lloyd@lmgtechnology.com	828-564-1185	BL	М
LOBLOLLY CONSULTING, LLC	Raj Nayak	1401 LAVACA ST # 624,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-1634	dir@loblollyconsulting.com	512-320-5421	AS	М
LONGHORN TECH SERVICES	Marvin Hallmark	7703 N LAMAR BLVD,SUITE 650	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1027	LTSI@LonghornTechServices.com	512-589-6046	НІ	F
LUNA DATA SOLUTIONS INC	Dana R Jones	PO BOX 140393,	AUSTIN	TX	78714-0393	DANA@LUNADATASOLUTIONS.COM	512-784-7208	wo	F
LUNATEK SOLUTIONS, LLC	Peter Singer	13425 MADRONE MOUNTAIN WAY,	AUSTIN	TX	78737-8826	peter@lunateksolutions.com	512-710-8351	НІ	F
LYNCVERSE TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Shearrard Thomas	8203 WILLOW PLACE DR S STE 315,	HOUSTON	TX	77070-5655	sthomas@lyncverse.com	281-320-2949	BL	М
MAHA VISHNU CONSULTING SERVICES	Pres./Chidambaram Ramesh	LLC,9912 ROYAL NEW KENT DR	AUSTIN	TX	78717-3928	chidambaram.b.ramesh@gmail.com	512-535-4012	AS	М
MAINSTREET INTEGRATION SERVICES & CONSUL	Sharon Moore	2510 W MAIN ST STE 100,2510 W MAIN ST STE 100	GRAND PRAIRIE	TX	75050-4939	smoore@mainstreetinc.net	469-733-1921	wo	F
MAPWELL STUDIO, LLC	Leslie Wolke	2028 E BEN WHITE BLVD,SUITE #240-4411	AUSTIN	TX	78741-6966	leslie@map-well.com	512-658-1770	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
MITSTRIKE LLC	Emmanuel Osei	18021 Longenbaugh Road,Suite 6A	Cypress	TX	77433-7196	info@mitstrike.com	346-200-7702	BL	M
MNK Infotech, Inc.	Neha Kunte	1300 W. Walnut Hill #125,STE 125	Irving	TX	75038-3000	accounts@mnkinfotech.com	412-213-8665	AS	F
MOBIUS PARTNERS, LLC	Junab Ali	1711 CITADEL PLAZA,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78209-1001	junaba@mobiuspartners.com	210-979-0380	HI	M
MOON GLEAM LLC DBA CAFFEINE INTERACTIVE	Sharon DeVries	505 BENDING OAK DR,	DRIPPING SPRINGS	TX	78620-3904	info@caffeineinteractive.com	855-560-6286	WO	F
MPS TECH SOLUTIONS, LLC	Allan Johnson	10414 Connell Pond,STE 170- 425	Schertz	TX	78154-3825	info@mpstechsolutions.com	888-822-5567	BL	М
MPULSE HEALTHCARE & Technology, LLC	Tyrone J. Dixon	3 Sugar Creek Center Blvd., Ste. 100,STE 100	Sugarland	TX	77478-2211	tdixon@mpulsehealth.com	281-277-4410	BL	M
Madero Engineers & Architects, LLC	Frank Madero	3315 Ashlock Dr,	Houston	TX	77082-5501	frank@madero.net	281-610-0367	HI	M
Maruthi Technologies, Inc.	Srinivas Sri	14911 QUORUM DR STE 390,	Dallas	TX	75254-8871	kumar@anblicks.com	214-254-4633	AS	M
NASARE ENTERPRISES, LLC.	Nana K. Asare	4617 WHITE ROCK ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77051-2043	nana@nasaretech.com	832-566-4026	BL	М
NAW CONSULTING LLC	Nicole Williams	2336 BASTROP ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77004-1402	nawilliams29@sbcglobal.net	281-851-0189	BL	F
NEOS CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Karon Irby	PO BOX 12986,	AUSTIN	TX	78711-2986	karon.irby@neosconsulting.com	512-913-5450	WO	F
NETMA Corporation	Heather Capps Heather Capps	3875 PONTE AVE,SUITE 420	ADDISON	TX	75001-4119	heather.capps@hck2.com	972-499-6612	WO	F
NEUFGROUP LLC	Raman Kumar Koneru	2708 HUDSON LN,	LEANDER	TX	78641-3820	raman.koneru@neufgroup.com	512-436-3345	AS	М
NEWEDGE SERVICES, LLC	President / Brad Daugherty	9191 KYSER WAY, SUITE 103,	FRISCO	TX	75033-1902	bdaugherty@newedgeservices.com	469-888-5044	Al	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

The following is a list of Certified	TIOD VEHIOUS HOIT THE CIVIL	BL identified for the services or c	diffiliodities above.						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
NEXLEGACY LLC	Kendrick Whittington	201 TAYLOR ST,SUITE E	нитто	TX	78634-4380	kendrick@nexlegacyconstruction.com	512-426-9688	BL	М
NLITE Solutions, LLC	Siri Ketha	2925 SKYWAY CIR N,	IRVING	TX	75038-3510	siri@nlite.io	469-453-0339	AS	F
NURAK	Michelle Pennington	11000 Short Springs Dr,	Austin	TX	78754-5977	michelle.pennington@nuraktech.com	512-592-1609	wo	F
Namitus Technologies, Inc.	SATEESH NAGILLA	9300 JOHN HICKMAN PKWY STE 905,	FRISCO	TX	75035-5714	sateesh@namitus.com	214-399-7742	AS	М
		,							
National Systems America, L.P.	Mukesh Shah	6860 N Dallas Pkwy Ste 200,	PLANO	TX	75024-7878	manager@nsiamerica.com	972-212-7433	AS	М
Nespon Inc.	Umer Fazal	305 Waterfall Ct,1040	Colleyville	TX	76034-1770	ufazal@nespon.com	469-733-0605	AS	F
Noblesoft Technologies, Inc.	Venkat Yerubandi	2021 Lakeside Pkwy, Ste 100,	Flower Mound	TX	75028-2575	venkat@noblesoft.com	972-845-8500	AS	М
ONDATA, INC.	Shaofei Chen	9600 GREAT HILLS TRAIL,SUITE 150W	AUSTIN	TX	78759-6303	samuel.chen@ondatahub.com	512-637-6359	AS	М
OPTIMUM CONSULTANCY SERVICES, LLC	President/Nooshin Yazhari	9800 RICHMOND AVE., #480,	HOUSTON	TX	77042	nyazhari@optimumcs.com	713-505-0300	wo	F
Object Information Services,	Mohammad Hafizullah	1755 N COLLINS BLVD STE 220,	RICHARDSON	TV	75000 2555		972-744-0655	AS	М
Inc.	Monammad Hanzullan	220,	RICHARDSON	TX	75060-3555	mhafiz@objectinformation.com	972-744-0055	AS	IVI
PEDIGO STAFFING SERVICES, LLC	Debbie Pedigo	503 S AUSTIN ST,	SEGUIN	TX	78155-6405	debbiep@pedigostaffing.com	830-433-4604	WO	F
PERITUS, INC.	Contact Person	222 LAS COLINAS BLVD W,SUITE 745E	IRVING	TX	75039-5421	ram@peritusinc.com	972-646-3110	AS	М
PMCS SERVICES INC	Madhu Basu	421 EMERALD RIDGE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-3238	basu@pmcsservices.com	512-507-4975	AS	M
PPG Global, LLC	Darryl King	8765 Spring Cypress Road,Suite L, 218	Spring	TX	77379-5803	sa@theppgllc.com	832-256-6053	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

		BL identified for the services or co							
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
PRECISION BUSINESS MACHINES, INC.	Owner / Renita Massey	1509 FALCON DRIVE SUITE #106,	DESOTO	TX	75115-8805	rmassey@pbminc.com	972-224-9119	wo	F
PRICESENZ LLC	Bijith Moopen	4615 AL RAZI ST,	IRVING	TX	75062-2606	bidsourcing@pricesenz.com	817-983-3492	AS	F
PROJECTIZED SOLUTIONS, LLC	Errol Sykes	7503 HARLOW DRIVE,18094	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78218	errol.d.sykes@projectizedsolutions.com	817-875-4852	BL	М
PRUDENT TECHNOLOGIES & CONSULTING, INC.	Praveen Panchakarla	1505 LYNDON B JOHNSON FWY,SUITE 327	DALLAS	TX	75234-6005	praveen@prudentconsulting.com	214-615-8787	AS	М
PURCHASE POWER EXCHANGE, LLC	Lori Ann Petrone	9505 WOODY RIDGE VIEW,	AUSTIN	TX	78730-3429	petrone@ppxmail.com	512-345-8700	НІ	F
Perituza Software Solutions, LLC	Asanka Kamburugamuwe	2600 South Shore Boulevard,Suite 300	League City	TX	77573-2944	info@perituza.com	281-245-3346	AS	М
QUACITO LLC	Sonal Jain	11802 warfield st #200,	San Antonio	TX	78216-3213	sonal@quacito.com	210-695-0795	AS	F
RAM TELECOM LLC	layal Assi	16325 WESTHEIMER RD STE 103,	HOUSTON	TX	77082-1233	layal@Ramtelecomandconstruction.com	832-620-0087	AS	F
RD Adams Enterprises, LLC	Romona Adams	13747 Montfort Drive,Ste 203	Dallas	TX	75240	romona@1elitestaff.com	214-817-0763	BL	F
RELLIS CAMPUS DATA AND RESEARCH	Procurement Coordin/Sarch Snell	CENTER LLC,7786 BLANKENSHIP DRIVE SUITE 500	HOUSTON	TX	77055	ssnell@rellisdrc.com	253-249-3305	НІ	М
RIGHT PROSPECTS LLC	Scott Jorgensen	518 SUMMER MIST LN,	ROSENBERG	TX	77469-4673	scott@rpro.tech	832-800-1931	Al	М
RILEY MOUNTAIN ENGINEERING, LLC	John G Fowler	PO BOX 610,	LLANO	TX	78643	john.fowler@rileymountain.engineering	325-248-4876	DV	М
Recruiting Source International, L.L.C.	Delaina Curry-Allen	21414 Julie Marie Ln., Suite 2301,SUITE 2000	Katy	TX	77449-5898	bjackson@recruiting-source.com	281-277-1411	BL	F
Remedy Technological Services, LP	Abdul B Subhani	501 N 4TH ST,	KILLEEN	TX	76541-4865	asubhani@centextech.com	254-213-4740	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

The following is a list of Certified	HUB vendors from the Civil	BL identified for the services or colling	ommodities above:			1			
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Resource Integration Solutions Enterpris	Suresh Ketha	2925 Skyway Circle N,2925 SKYWAY CIRCLE N	IRVING	TX	75038-3510	sumanak@risecorp.com	972-853-7704	AS	М
		on on one			10000 00.10	journal and grissos proom	0.2 000	7.0	
Royal Technocrats Inc	Mohammed Ali	7447 Harwin Drive,SUITE 270	Houston	TX	77036-8104	mdali@royaltechnocrats.com	713-776-8300	AS	F
SAI BUSINESS SOLUTIONS, LLC	Venkat Birudala	12337 JONES ROAD,SUITE 229	HOUSTON	TX	77070-4800	rom@mysbscorp.com	281-477-7310	AS	М
SEMPER FEYE SOLUTIONS, INC.	Garry Olson	PO BOX 41063,	AUSTIN	TX	78704-1405	garry.olson@semperfeye.com	512-660-1861	DV	М
SERVEVET INCORPORATED	Reddy Cherukupally	51 WYNDEHAVEN LAKES DR,	KATY	TX	77494-3297	info@servevet.com	626-437-0313	AS	М
SERVICE CLUSTERS LLC	Preya Sundaram	3204 SKY RIDGE LN,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-4386	preya@serviceclusters.com	512-699-3810	AS	F
SHI GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS, INC	Texas Team	3828 PECANA TRL,	AUSTIN	TX	78749-3559	Texas@SHI.com	800-870-6079	AS	F
SIGNATURE CONSULTING INC	Priya Vemuri	3677 CATHEDRAL LAKE DR,	DENTON	TX	75034-3809	phani@signatureinc.net	734-717-5924	AS	F
SIMPAT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Ashish Patel	3800 N LAMAR BLVD,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78756-4011	ashish@simpatsolutions.com	240-731-0972	AS	М
SISTEMA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Deana Coleman	5750 EPSILON,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3407	joe@sistematechnologies.com	210-340-0098	HI	М
SKY IT SOLUTIONS INC.	Esteban Mejia Jr.	705 S TEXAS BLVD,	WESLACO	TX	78596-7051	emejia@skyitsolutions.com	956-969-5855	H	М
SOAL TECHNOLOGIES, LLC	Ahmed Moledina	10900 RESEARCH BLVD STE 160C-40,	AUSTIN	TX		amoledina@soaltech.com	512-270-6700	AS	М
SOFTWAY SOLUTIONS INC.	Khalid Hakim Khalid Hakim	11330 CLAY RD,SUITE 300	HOUSTON				281-914-4381	AS	M
SOLUTIO ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.	President / James E. McClain	407 8TH ST,	SAN ANTONIO			contact@softwaysolutions.com jmcclain@solutioenv.com	210-749-7000	DV	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

The following is a list of Certified	TIOD VEHICOIS HOITH THE CIV	BL identified for the services or co	offilliodities above.						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
SOURCING ADVISORY SERVICES, LLC	Diane Druitt	18 SHAWNEE RIDGE CT,	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77382-2550	diane.druitt@integrisapplied.com	248-321-9959	WO	F
SPETT SOLUTIONS INC.	Roy Gracious Olekangal	304 RAGING RIVER RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3170	spettsolutions@gmail.com	512-522-4686	AS	М
SURELINC, LLC	Samuel Lincoln	9119 HIGHWAY 6,#230-114	MISSOURI CITY	TX	77459-4876	slincoln@surelinc.com	832-356-9617	BL	М
SYNDICATE WAVE LLC, THE	FRANCISCO RIVERA	1724 HOLLOWBACK DR,	LEANDER	TX	78641-3536	Francisco.rivera@thesyndicatewave.com	512-576-2335	НІ	М
Seamless Advanced Solutions, LLC	Megan Snow	12600 HILL COUNTRY BLVD,SUITE R-275	Austin	TX	78734-6723	msnow@sas-us.com	512-329-2625	HI	М
TALENT 101, INC	Janet Trompert Janet Trompert	16200 ADDISON ROAD,SUITE 110	ADDISON	TX	75001-3297	janett@talent-101.com	972-503-2101	WO	F
TESSELLATIONS INCORPORATED	Sangita Patel	215 WEST GREYWING CIRCLE,	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77382-1168	beni@tessellations.us	936-321-1998	AS	F
TEXAS INDUSTRIAL SOLUTIONS, INC.	John Segovia	2608 N MAIN ST,STE B, BOX 156	BELTON	TX	76513-1546	john@txindustrialsolutions.com	817-901-4646	HI	М
THE AM AGENCY LLC	Victoria A Edgington	213 W SOUTHMORE AVE,SUITE 316	PASADENA	TX	77502-1030	victoria@theamagency.com	832-582-5852	WO	F
THE ENTERMEDIA GROUP, LLC	Lorraine Jordan	7719 WOODHOLLOW DRIVE, SUITE 219,	AUSTIN	TX	78731-5615	lorraine.jordan@tegteam.com	512-553-8341	BL	F
THIRD COAST MEDIA, LLC	Warren Brown	11443 BALDWIN SPRUCE TRL,	TOMBALL	TX	77375-1038	gov@elevateresearchgroup.com	832-670-3895	BL	М
TIPTOP TURNKEY LLC	Samantha Hawkins	12100 FORD RD STE B143,	FARMERS BRANCH	TX	75234-7243	sam@tiptopturnkey.com	469-674-3166	BL	F
TOW AWAY ZONE LLC	NORMA L. RIVERA	7526 EXETER,	CORPUS CHRISTI	TX	78414-6292	THETOWAWAYZONE@GMAIL.COM	361-510-3945	HI	F
TRAINING & CONSULTING,	Stephen Blake	PO BOX 591813,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78259-0140	steve@tci-training.com	703-659-5803	DV	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
TRIPLE O TECHNOLOGIES	Olu Olusanya	1325 E LOGAN ST,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-6865	olu.olusanya@tripleotechnologies.com	832-888-0221	BL	М
		40000 DALLAG BIGADI OTE							
Tekpros, Inc.	Nandigam Kumar	16200 DALLAS PKWY STE 234,	DALLAS	TX	75248-4448	sree@tekpros.com	972-267-8357	AS	F
UMD ENERGY SOLUTIONS	Mia Ngo	430 TEXAS 6 SOUTH SUITE 200,	HOUSTON	TX	77079-1429	payroll@umdenergysolutions.com	281-895-3210	AS	М
V3Main Technologies, Inc.	Venkat Maddikayala Venkat Maddikayala	3215 Brinmont PI In,	Katy	TX	77494-2288	venkat.maddikayala@v3main.com	281-394-0509	AS	М
vernam realmonegree, mer	maamayaa	02.10 2	. any	.,,		vermannia analyana @ vernamneem	201 001 0000	7.0	
VANTIVE, INC.	DHARAM BALI	2500 EAST TC JESTER BLVD,SUITE 268	HOUSTON	TV	77008	dharam.bali@vantiveinc.com	713-263-8474	AS	М
VANTIVE, INC.	DI IARAWI BALI	BLVD,SOTTE 200	110031010	17	77000	unaram.baii@vanuveinc.com	713-203-0474	AG	IVI
VELOCITY UNIFIED		616 CYPRESS CREEK	HOUGTON	T 1/	77000 0000		204 200 4007		
COMMUNICATIONS INC.	Jamal Thompson	PKWY., STE 250,STE 250	HOUSTON	TX	77090-3000	j.thompson@vucinc.com	281-602-1207	BL	М
		10535 BOYER BLVD,SUITE							
VERDTEK, INC	GILBERTO BENAVIDES	200	AUSTIN	TX	78758-4964	gilbert.benavides@verdtek.com	512-551-0155	WO	F
		1095 EVERGREEN	THE						
VERITY SERVICES LLC	CEO Darla Walker	CIRCLE,SUITE 200	WOODLANDS	TX	77380-3645	dwalker@GOVERITY.COM	800-526-9819	WO	F
VFUSION LLC	Madhusudan R Voruganti	1067 GREAT MEADOW DR,	ALLEN	TX	75013-5654	madhu@vfusioninnovations.com	201-838-6244	AS	F
VIEWTECH GROUP, LLC	Cheryl Earnshaw	1332 CRAMPTON ST,	DALLAS	TX	75207-6012	support@viewtechgroup.com	888-525-6767	wo	F
VINNOVE CONSULTING GROUP LLC	Claudia Lazaneo	18911 Hardy Oak Blvd, Suite 188,BLDG. 3	San Antonio	TX	78258-5469	claudia@vinnove.com	210-608-5173	HI	F
VISUAL NET DESIGN LC	Manuel Oblitas	218 E RAMSEY RD,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4607	sales@vndx.com	210-590-2734	НІ	М
VOLTICAN INC.	Eric Elewokor	11522 PICOLLO DR,	RICHMOND	TX	77406-1417	eelewokor@voltican.com	713-369-0997	BL	М
<u> </u>		,							
VOLUBLE SYSTEMS LLC	Rohit Singh	3010 LBJ FREEWAY, STE 1200,	DALLAS			rsingh@volublesystems.com	972-885-7383	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

The following is a list of Certifie	ed HUB vendors from the CM	BL identified for the services or o	ommodities above:			1			
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
VPRIME TECH INC	Jan Ghalib	1400 BROADFIELD BLVD,STE 200	HOUSTON	TX	77084-5162	jan.ghalib@vprimetech.com	860-993-5490	AS	М
	Jan Grans	200		17.	110010102	James and September 1	000 000 0 100	7.0	
		7950 LEGACY DR STE 400-							_
VYMATIX SOLUTIONS LLC	Venkat Gopi	304,	PLANO	TX	75024-4110	venkat@vymatix.com	469-269-2080	AS	F
Valbrea Technologies, Inc.	Gia Hooper	PO Box 92856,	Southlake	TX	96092-1516	gia.hooper@valbrea.com	972-661-2268	WO	F
		11931 Wickchester Lane, Suite							
Veridian Tech Solutions, Inc.	Gunjana Pandey	150	Houston	TX	77043-6264	gpandey@veridiants.com	347-327-0575	AS	F
Vincatech1	Reena Bansal Reena Bansal	5850 san felipe street, suite 500.SUITE 320	Houston	TX	77057	reena@vincatech1.com	832-483-8599	AS	F
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	- Danisai	000,00112 020	- Toucton			l l l l l l l l l l l l l l l l l l l	002 100 0000	7.0	
Visani America LLC	Olufemi Adetimehin	7819 Collina Landing Trail,	Richmond	TX	77407-2205	richard.adetimehin@visaniamerica.com	919-638-0465	BL	М
WALKERCOM, INC.	Richard Gonzalez	17723 Pearland Sites Rd.,	Pearland	TX	77584-3665	richard.gonzalez@walkercom.com	281-997-5715	HI	М
WAYPOINT GOVERNMENT									
SOLUTIONS, LLC	Jae Shin Neyman	2113 WOODSTON DR,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-2221	jae@waypointgovernment.com	832-567-6574	AS	F
WGM PARTNERS LLC	Luzona McLaughlin	18714 CAMPBELL RD,	DALLAS	TX	75252-5123	Imclaughlin@wgmpartners.com	214-674-6435	wo	F
		Torri orani belevito,		17.	10202 0120		2110110100		
		7000 Mopac Expressway							
Xemble Technologies, Inc	Jose M Antunez-Gonzalez	North,Suite 495	Austin	TX	78731-3027	mauricio.antunez@xembletech.com	512-851-1337	HI	М
Xuguz LLC	Jessica Gonzalez	PO Box 702116,	San Antonio	TX	78270-2116	sales@xuguz.com	956-271-0407	HI	F
YUNIFIRE LLC	Christopher Joseph	16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR,	CYPRESS	TX	77433-6240	support@yunifire.com	832-576-5384	BL	М
ZEMELNY CONSULTING SERVICE INC.	TONY RUMPH	PO BOX 3212,	WAXAHACHIE	TX	75168-3212	TONY@ZEMELNY.COM	972-269-1502	BL	М
5252 IIIO.		. O DON OF IE,	JUNIOTHE	170	. 5 100 02 12		3.2 200 1002	5.	
ZEUS SOLUTIONS INC.	Bala Narasimhan	2656 S LOOP W STE 265,	HOUSTON	TX	77054-2639	bala.narasimhan@zeussolutionsinc.com	832-661-3360	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:
920-03 - *Application Service Provider (ASP), Web Based Hosted

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
nteli LLC	Preethi Kathiravan	20306 Morning Creek Dr,	Katy	TX	77450-6617	bz@nteligroup.com	713-494-3632	AS	М

Date: 2023/09/05 14:36:29

CMBL SUMMARY

Search Found 211 Vendors ,211 are Hubs , Includes 0 Inactive Vendors

Search Condition : SearchType=HUB's Only,Section1 Class Code=920,Section1 Item(s)=(03)

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certifie	ed HUB Vendors from the CMI	BL identified for the services or o	ommodities above:		l	T					
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender		
4 Consulting, Inc.	Ruchi Anand	6850 TPC Dr,SUITE 208	McKinney	TX	75070-2974	ruchi@4ci-usa.com	214-698-8633	AS	F		
4A SOLUTIONS, LLC.	Ahmed Moledina	10900 RESEARCH BLVD STE 160C-40,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-5722	amoledina@4asolutionsusa.com	512-270-6700	AS	F		
5 Wards Group LLC	Angela Pena-Ward	4261 E University Dr,Suite 30- 255	Prosper	TX	75078	angela@5wards.com	214-226-5205	HI	F		
5K TECHNICAL SERVICES LLC	Corey Kirkendoll	1201 WEST 15TH STREET,SUITE 320	PLANO	TX	75075	bids@5ktech.com	469-656-3159	BL	M		
7TH ECHELON, LLC	Edgartt Melton	11601 SHADOW CREEK PKWY,SUITE 111-25	PEARLAND	TX	77584-7283	emelton@7thechelon.com	312-401-1788	BL	М		
ABACUS COMPUTERS INC.	Mohan Singh	SUITE 1350,6 DESTA DRIVE	MIDLAND	TX	79705	mohans@abacustx.com	432-687-5424	AS	М		
ABASYS TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	ROBERT BAIN	2435 N CENTRAL EXPY SUITE 1200,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-2753	info@atiserve.com	214-712-7430	AS	М		
ABDELADIM LLC	Nawal Kimmel	15416 CINCA TERRA DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78738-4106	nawal@abdeladimtx.com	512-799-2920	HI	F		
ABUNDANS INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY LLC	Oraios Ward	1202 1ST ST E UNIT 1204,	HUMBLE	TX	77347-7058	orward@abundansit.com	202-704-0997	BL	F		
ACKTINOS, LLC	Pres./Dunstan Christopher	501 CONGRESS AVENUE, SUITE 150-231,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-0000	dchristopher@acktinos.com	737-717-0505	AS	М		
ACTIUM, INC.	David McCurley	9009 MOUNTAIN RIDGE DR,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78759-7286	julia@actiumtx.com	512-789-6550	WO	F		
ADVACS, INC.	Francis Foyeku	P.O. BOX 740414,	HOUSTON	TX	77274-0414	fofoyeku@aol.com	713-266-7200	BL	М		
ADVANCED PROACTIVE SOLUTIONS, LLC	Ehab Elyian	14732 MYRTLE BEACH LN,	FRISCO	TX	75035-0183	ehab.elyian@aps-consulting.com	469-307-1272	AS	М		
AK TELECOM, LLC	Matthew Sturdivant Matthew Sturdivant	729 AIRPORT BLVD,	AUSTIN	TX	78702-4103	matt@aktelsolutions.com	361-389-1129	HI	М		

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

								HUB	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
ALAMO CITY ENGINEERING SERVICES INC	CRAIG T STEPHENS	PO BOX 782268,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78278-2268	craig.stephens@aces.biz	210-386-7340	DV	М
ALCON DATA-TEL SOLUTIONS LLC	Eduardo Contreras	5900 BALCONES DR STE 240,104	AUSTIN	TX	78731-4200	econtreras@alcondts.com	512-892-6900	HI	М
ALIS Software LLC	LAXMINARAYANA KONDA	595 ROUND ROCK WEST DR,SUITE 602	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-5011	LN.KONDA@ALISSOFTWARE.COM	512-827-3557	AS	М
ANDTECH SOLUTIONS, LLC	Myoshia Boykin Anderson	9595 SIX PINES DRIVE SUITE 8210,BUILDING 8 FLOOR 2	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77380-5138	mbanderson@andtechllc.com	713-900-2600	BL	F
ANNAPURNA SOLUTIONS LLC	Jan Naidu	5000 GULF FREEWAY, UHTB 4, 2ND FLOOR,SUITE 230	HOUSTON	TX	77204-0900	AnnapurnaSolutionsLLC@gmail.com	903-883-7955	AS	M
ANR Consulting Group, Inc.	Dinesh Gupta	2013 GLENMERE DRIVE,	ALLEN	TX	75013-4705	dinesh.gupta@anrcg.com	469-396-5946	AS	М
ARISTOSOC LLC	Michael Mendoza	6333 E MOCKINGBIRD LN,SUITE 147	DALLAS	TX	75214-2692	michael@aristocyber.com	214-430-3522	HI	М
ARRATI INCORPORATED	Shobhna Thawani	PO BOX 16662,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77496-6662	bids@texcelvision.com	832-217-9502	AS	F
ASPIRON TECHNOLOGIES CORP.	Christian Sause	700 CENTRAL EXPY S,SUITE 400	ALLEN	TX	75013-8098	christian.sause@aspirontechnologies.com	202-600-6583	DV	М
ATHOMTECH, INC	Smita Mohta	15913 JEFFS LN,	AUSTIN	TX	78717-4151	smita@athomtech.com	512-981-5121	AS	F
ATSER, L.P.	Robert Arizola	1150 Richcrest Drive,	Houston	TX	77060-6209	dfm@atser.com	281-999-9961	HI	М
AUSTIN DATA LOGICS, LLC	JOHN SPEER	11109 EDGECOMB CV.	AUSTIN			john@austindatalogics.com	512-423-4892	DV	М
		,							
AVANTOGY, INC.	Arturo Borrego	5116 MCDADE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78735-6393	aborrego@avantogy.com	512-789-8590	HI	F
AXIOM TECHNICAL SOLTUIONS LLC	Julie Koziowski	405 BRUSHY CREEK RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3111	info@axiomtech.com	512-580-2070	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certifie	a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Advent Global Solutions, Inc.	Kathy Mishler	12777 Jones Road,Suite 445	HOUSTON	TX	77070	chet.mann@adventglobal.com	281-970-3000	AS	М
Amtek Consulting LLC	Satya Movva	4100 Alpha Rd, Suite 458,SUITE 458	Dallas	TX	75244-4332	smovva@amtekconsulting.com	855-695-8550	AS	М
Assent Solutions LLC	Venkata Reka	27311 Bentridge Park Ln,	Katy	TX	77494-6034	reka@assentsolutions.com	713-853-9288	AS	М
Assurance eServices, Inc.	Khalid Hussain	804 Morningside Trl,	Murphy	TX	75094	khalid.hussain@assuranceeservices.com	214-407-3230	AS	М
Automation Image, Inc.	Indira Singla	2650 VALLEY VIEW LN,Ste 100	DALLAS	TX	75234-6284	rbellary@automationimage.com	972-247-8816	AS	F
BAMCIS CYBER SECURITY	David N. Malicoat	825 WATTERS CREEK BLVD,BUILDING M, SUITE 250	ALLEN	TX	75013-3769	david.malicoat@bamciscyber.com	972-922-3837	DV	М
BANSAR TECHNOLOGIES INC.	Hemchand Bandreddy	9225 LIMONCILLO DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78750-3426	hemchand@bansar.com	512-507-3534	AS	М
BEAR MANAGEMENT CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Denilson Silva	1209 N SAGINAW BLVD,STE G-234	SAGINAW	TX	76179-1169	contact@bearmcg.com	325-320-4151	НІ	М
BEEPSMART COMMUNICATION INC	Quazi Faruque	990 NORTH BOWSER RD,SUITE #720	RICHARDSON	TX	75081-2896	mickey@smgsystems.net	972-235-2161	AS	М
BENQWEST, LLC	Korim Ahmed	8600 Menchaca Rd,	Austin	TX	78748-7111	BENQWEST@YAHOO.COM	512-565-1048	AS	М
BEPC INCORPORATED	Marco Saenz	3240 EXECUTIVE DRIVE,	SAN ANGELO	TX	76904-6895	oscar@bepcinc.com	325-944-0169	ні	М
BEYOND COMPUTER SERVICES, LLC.	ERVIN HUGHES III	5606 N NAVARRO STREET,SUITE 300-O	VICTORIA	TX	77904-1727	eahughes@beyondpcservices.com	361-485-6639	BL	М
BIZMOD LLC	Brendhan Hight	8920 BUSINESS PARK DR,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78759-7498	team@biz-mod.com	512-539-8338	WO	F
BLEEK TECHNOLOGIES	Kelvin Chatman	9659 NORTH SAM HOUSTON PKWY EAST,SUITE 150-288	HUMBLE	TX	77396-1529	info@bleektech.com	832-338-0122	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

		NBL identified for the services of Co						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
BRAVO TECHNICAL RESOURCES, INC	Valerie Freeman	5301 ALPHA ROAD,SUITE 80- 37	DALLAS	TX	75240-4355	lmonk@bravotech.com	972-419-1711	WO	F
BRIGHTLEAF GROUP, INC.	Jane Scott	7000 NORTH MOPAC EXPWY,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78731	jane.scott@brightleafgroup.com	512-795-8900	WO	F
BROCK TECHNOLOGY GROUP LLC	Kevin Gilmore	4687 COLLEGE ST,	BEAUMONT	TX	77707-3809	Kevin@brocktg.com	409-832-0276	WO	F
Bluebery Hawaii Technology Solutions LLC	SHILPA NAGAR	10815 WILLIAM PASS LN,	Cypress	TX	77433-6486	shilpa@bhtsolutions.com	513-384-8366	AS	F
C & T INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY	PRES. SHANNON CONWAY	601 QUAIL VALLEY DR,SUITE #29	GEORGETOWN	TX	78626-8051	sales@candttech.com	512-610-0040	WO	F
CABLING & WIRELESS SOLUTIONS OF	CARLOS A ANCIRA	TEXAS, INC.,22012 BUSH DR	WACO	TX	76712-8501	MANCIRA@CWSTX.COM	254-235-9058	HI	M
CAPITOL CITY COMPUTER MOBILE TECH	Richard Torres	257 FALL ASTER DR,	KYLE	TX	78640-2660	ricardocv76@yahoo.com	512-701-1439	НІ	M
CAPITOL SYSTEMS INC	GENA BALEY	1405 SHELTON RANCH RD,	DRIPPING SPGS	TX	78620-3739	GENABALEY@CAPSYSINC.COM	888-422-7797	WO	F
CARCON INDUSTRIES & CONSTRUCTION, LLC	Arcilia Acosta	1341 W MOCKINGBIRD LN,SUITE 1200-W	DALLAS	TX	75247-6913	aacosta@carconindustries.com	214-352-8515	НІ	F
CBM ARCHIVES CO., LLC	Cookie Gonzales	1779 WELLS BRANCH PKWY,#110 B-369	AUSTIN	TX	78728-7090	cookie.gonzales@cbmarchives.com	361-241-2310	WO	F
CDI TECHNOLOGY SERVICES	Sarah Livar	3422 GENERAL HUDNELL DR,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78226-1146	robert@cdi-tech.net	210-488-9066	HI	M
CHECKPOINT SERVICES, INC.	KRISTEN COX	501 GRAHAM RD,	COLLEGE STATION	TX	77845-9662	sales@checkpnt.com	915-581-1185	WO	F
CLEAR TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Bonita Hargis	16650 WESTGROVE DR,SUITE 400	ADDISON	TX	75001-3218	bhargis@cleartechnologies.net	972-906-7528	WO	F
COMPQSOFT, INC.	MADINA SHAIK	505 N. SAM HOUSTON PKWY EAST,SUITE 682	HOUSTON	TX	77060-4018	mshaik@compqsoft.com	832-802-5899	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certifie	d HUB Vendors from the CME	BL identified for the services or c	ommodities above:	1	1	T	1					
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender			
CONNECTTEL, INC.	Kannan Kaliyur	PO BOX 203398,	AUSTIN	TX	78720-3398	kannank@connecttel.com	512-338-1111	AS	М			
CONQUEST CONSULTING, LLC	Ravi Pare	3000 POLAR LANE,UNIT 803	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613	admin@conquestitconsulting.com	512-297-9213	AS	M			
COOPER CONSULTING COMPANY	Melynda Caudle	PO BOX 81651,	AUSTIN	TX	78708-1651	caudle@cooperconsulting.com	512-587-4970	wo	F			
CORERECON, LLC	John Martinez	500 N SHORELINE BLVD,SUITE 111	CORPUS CHRISTI	TX	78401-0399	john@corerecon.com	361-248-3258	HI	М			
CREATE ETC	Daphne Dean	1957 GARRISON WAY,	GARLAND	TX	75040	daphne.dean@thinksaycreate.com	443-878-2739	BL	F			
CRI ELECTRIC, INC	Israel Garza	PO BOX 680191,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78268-0191	igarza@cri-electric.com	210-509-8889	HI	М			
CRINER-DANIELS & ASSOCIATES, INC.	Walter H Criner Jr	PO BOX 740503,	HOUSTON	TX	77274-0503	walter2@crinerdaniels.com	713-705-4679	BL	М			
CRYSTAL COMMUNICATIONS, LTD.	Daniel Chong	2703 WHISPERING FERN CT,	KINGWOOD	TX	77345-2225	danny@crystalcomltd.com	713-829-5358	AS	М			
CSE INTL	Mgr/Joseph M. Rodriguez	2313 LOCK HILL SELMA #248,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78230	contactus@cseintl.com	210-366-3146	н	М			
CWA FEDERAL CONSTRUCTION	Marcee Thomas	1609 COLUMBUS AVE STE D,	WACO	TX	76701-1176	mthomas@cwaconstruction.com	254-772-9977	WO	F			
CYBER INVESTMENTS INC		2212 PRIMROSE AVE,STE E	MCALLEN	TX	78504	admin@cyberia-rgv.com	956-739-1425	НІ	M			
Cimarron Software Services, Inc.	Jeannie Crowell	18050 SATURN LANE,,SUITE 280	HOUSTON	TX	77058-2770	jcrowell@cimarroninc.com	281-226-5100	WO	F			
CompNova, LLC	YIULING PUNYAMURTHY	300 N Coit Road,Suite 340	Richardson	TX	75080	nickp@compnova.com	972-671-1500	AS	F			
Comtek Telecom, LLC	Carol Kondos	P.O. BOX 831950,	RICHARDSON	TX	75083	chrisa@comtek-group.com	972-644-6600	WO	F			

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
Connective Talent Corp.	Rick Krostag	3555 TIMMONS LN,SUITE 1500	HOUSTON	TX	77027-6470	rkrostag@connective-talent.com	713-993-7312	AS	М
Cross Development/Montgomery LP	Holly Addison	550 Club Drive,550 CLUB DR	Montgomery	TX	77316-3095	holly@westlandbunker.com	936-582-5900	Al	F
Cross Recruiting, Inc.	Lana Hamilton	PO BOX 98,	ANNA	TX	75409-3860	lhamilton@crossresourcegroup.com	972-927-8228	wo	F
D & A COMPLETE SERVICES LLC	Dollie Adams	8511 SHELLVILLE CT,	HOUSTON	TX	77040-1578	dacompleteservices@gmail.com	832-655-3834	н	F
DALLAS TECHPORT	Robert D Hudson	8830 REX CT,	WAXAHACHIE	TX	75167-0109	Robert.Hudson@dallastechport.com	469-552-9435	BL	М
DASE' CYBER SOLUTIONS LLC	Che' Jackson	5708 WINDMERE LN,	HALTOM CITY	TX	76137-2666	che.jackson@dasecybersolutions.com	832-335-5349	BL	F
DATA AGILITY GROUP, INC.	Salima Abbas	7423 LAS COLINAS BLVD,SUITE 103	IRVING	TX	75063-7579	salima.abbas@dagintl.com	972-746-4604	AS	М
DATAVISE INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SVCS, IN	Riley Carruthers	PO BOX 1298,	BURNET	TX	78611-7298	RILEY.CARRUTHERS@DATAVISE.NET	512-472-2932	BL	M
DECCA CONSULTING LLC	Nayeem Amin	26302 LANDGON CT.,	KATY	TX	77494-3679	amin@deccaconsulting.com	832-561-0634	AS	М
DECISION TREE, INC.	Jennifer Lawson	306 THUNDERBIRD DR,	EL PASO	TX	79912-3824	blawson@dtreetech.com	915-584-3419	wo	F
DFW Technology, Inc.	Wen-Tsann Chen	1201 INTERNATIONAL PKWY,SUITE 100	RICHARDSON	TX	75081	charlie_chen@dfwtechnology.com	972-907-9977	AS	М
DIGITALGENETIX, LLC	Edwin Pope	1 CHISHOLM TRAIL RD STE 450,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-5094	epope@digitalgenetix.com	210-468-0123	BL	М
DRESTA ENTERPRISES, LLC	Andre Wright	5810 Long Prairie Rd,Suite 12299	Flower Mound	TX	75028-2584	admin@drewright.com	817-381-3090	BL	М
DYNAMIC COMPUTING SERVICES CORPORATION	Jennifer Young	3307 NORTHLAND DRIVE,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78731-4946	jennifer@dcshq.com	800-345-1275	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certifie	d HUB vendors from the CME	JB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:							
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Data Stream Technologies LLC	Betty Aguilar	3731 West Ave,	San Antonio	TX	78213-3641	baguilar@datastreamllc.net	210-892-2331	HI	F
Dual Origin LLC	Bradley Smelley	214 Oyster Creek,	Buda	TX	78610-5126	founder@dualorigin.com	737-213-7234	DV	М
E QUALITY CORPORATION	Mickie Scott	1308 SCOTT DR,	CEDAR HILL	TX	75104-5094	mickie_scott@e-qacorp.com	469-323-6582	BL	F
ECOM CONSULTING, INC.	Baku Kshatriya	2828 W PARKER RD # 224,	PLANO	TX	75075-9153	baku@ecomconsultinginc.com	972-578-0191	AS	М
EDUCATION PARTNERS SOLUTION, INC.	ED GIFFORD	16107 KENSINGTON DR,SUITE 254	SUGAR LAND			gifford@eps4.com	281-494-0187	wo	F
EKHP CONSULTING LLC	Eileen Peek	425 OAK SPRINGS DR.,	SEGUIN	TX	78155-0192	eileen@ekhpconsulting.com	830-556-9091	wo	F
ELECTRO SYSTEMS ENGINEERS, INC.	J. Antonio Rico	5400 SUNCREST DR STE B3,	EL PASO	TX	79912-5609	jarico@esei.com	915-587-7902	HI	M
ELITE SOLUTIONS, INC.	PRESIDENTJANIE KINSEY	P.O. BOX 60423,	SAN ANGELO	TX	76906-0423	chris.kinsey@elitesolution.com	325-651-5733	HI	F
EMORY NASON, LLC	Kevin Nason	15150 PRESTON RD,STE 300	DALLAS	TX	75248-4877	kevinnason@teknologysource.com	214-642-1909	BL	M
EMPOWERED BY DESIGN, LLC	Camille Varland-McMakin	DBA MPOWERME,11700 PRESTON RD STE 660 #253	DALLAS	TX	75230-2739	camille@mpowerme.com	214-766-0447	wo	F
ENVIRONMENTAL INTELLIGENCE LLC	CEO/Frank J Rosello	6508 BENCHMARK DR,	PLANO	TX	75023-3473	frank.rosello@goeillc.com	469-285-1054	Н	М
ESOLVIT INC.	Usha Boddapu	11675 JOLLYVILLE RD STE 152,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-3939	dir@esolvit.com	512-551-4000	AS	F
ESTAFF, LLC	Dan Frey, Vice President Sales	11901 CONANN CT,	AUSTIN			dfrey@estaffllc.com	512-848-7953	wo	F
ETEC Services LLC	NgocYen Tran	8765 Spring Cypress Rd,SUITE# L339	Spring			dtran@etecenter.com	281-248-7980	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
		2911 TURTLE CREEK							
EUNUM, LLC	GREGORY ELLIS	BLVD,SUITE 300	DALLAS	TX	75219-6243	g.ellis@e-unum.com	214-577-7572	BL	M
		4965 PRESTON PARK							
EVERGE GROUP LLC	Esteban Neely	BLVD,SUITE 700	PLANO	TX	75093-5180	neelye@evergegroup.com	972-608-1803	HI	М
EXCELLENCE IN IS									
SOLUTIONS, INC.	Deepak Khosla	P.O. Box 920720,	Houston	TX	77292-0720	dkhosla@x-iss.com	713-862-9200	AS	М
Eduteks Inc	Pablo A. Ruiz	702 Cincinnati Ave Ste. A,	San Antonio	TX	78201_4830	pablo@eduteks.net	210-858-8510	HI	M
Lutters inc	I abio A. Ruiz	702 Officialitati Ave Ste. A,	Jan Antonio	17	70201-4039	pablo@eddieks.net	210-030-0310	- "	IVI
Endpoint Consulting Limited Liability Co	Eric Pierce	3610 QUARTER HORSE TRAIL,	Manvel	TX	77578	ericpierce713@gmail.com	713-444-5717	BL	М
		11900 JOLLYVILLE RD,SUITE							
FIDELIS NETWORKS, LLC	Dan Aguilera	1583	AUSTIN	TX	78720-5001	daguilera@fidelisnetworks.com	512-651-8300	HI	М
FIOSTA TECHNOLOGIES,									
LLC	Dave Cruz	P.O. BOX 88,	HELOTES	TX	78023-0088	dave.cruz@fiosta.com	210-816-3756	HI	М
	President/Gurusamy	1400 PRESTON ROAD,4TH							
FLAGTREE SYSTEMS, LLC	Palanichamy	FLOOR	PLANO	TX	75093	palani@flagtree.com	512-692-7797	AS	М
FOLKES INTERNATIONAL GROUP, INC.	Gene Folkes	8330 LYNDON B JOHNSON FWY,SUITE 855	DALLAS	TV	75042 1166	gene@folkesig.com	551-574-8661	BL	М
GROUP, INC.	Gene Folkes	FWT,SUITE 000	DALLAS	1/	75245-1100	gene@roikesig.com	331-374-6001	DL	IVI
FRENZEL & FRENZEL, LLC	Misty Frenzel owner	6357 CLAIRE DR,	FORT WORTH	TX	76131-1315	fremist10@yahoo.com	806-570-7659	Al	F
	-								
FRIENDLY ADVISOR INC	Yusuf Ujjainwala	2921 E 17TH ST,BLDG. D, SUITE 6	AUSTIN	TX	78702-1509	yujjainwala@cmitsolutions.com	512-399-2982	AS	М
FRONTERA CONCEPTS, LLC	John Garza	100 NE LOOP 410,STE. 1220	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4700	accounting@fronteraconcepts.com	210-494-4159	HI	М
ELILLIDENITITY COM INC	Davida Wijelat	200 CACLE CROW RD	MANICEIE! D	TV	76060 5007	ما م	044 004 0554	W/O	-
FULLIDENTITY.COM, INC	Dayla Wight	380 CAGLE CROW RD,	MANSFIELD	TX	10003-5207	dayla@fullidentity.com	214-331-2551	WO	F
Fermat Software, LLC	MAHVISH QURESHI	555 Round Rock West Dr, Suite E-233,STE 319	Round Rock	TX	78681-4160	mahvish@fermatsoftware.com	512-814-5086	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certific	ed HUB vendors from the CIV	IBL identified for the services or c	ommodities above:			T	1		1
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
First Genesis Professional									
Services, Inc	Ronald Watty	1600 HIGHWAY 6,SUITE 325	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-4925	pwatty@firstgenesis.com	281-276-0503	BL	М
FormidableOPs, LLC	Desiree Huitt	11900 Jollyville Rd,Suite 203863	Austin	TX	78720-8632	desiree.huitt@formidableops.com	512-940-4040	wo	F
- , -									
Frontier Media, Inc.	George Bower	5904 Chapel Hill Blvd,Ste 205	Plano	TX	75093	gbower@axistec.com	469-429-6614	HI	М
GB TECH, INC.	Ivan Burkett	2200 SPACE PARK DR STE 400,	HOUSTON	TX	77058-3680	ivanb@gbtech.net	281-333-3703	BL	М
GENIUS ROAD, LLC	Kimberly Zanatta	14800 QUORUM DRIVE,SUITE 285	DALLAS	TX	75254-7073	kzanatta@geniusroad.com	214-725-9050	wo	F
GHV CONSULTING LLC	Anirudh Sharma	2115 GARDEN BROOK WAY,	ALLEN	TX	75013-4985	andysrr@gmail.com	512-963-7767	AS	F
				1					
GOLDEN FACILITATION ENTERPRISE LLC	Walter Adams	13113 DURANGO DR,	AMARILLO	TY	70111_1/122	walter@goldenfacilitation.com	806-567-8841	BL	М
LIVILIVI NOL LLO	Walter Adams	13113 DOIVAINGO DIX,	AWARILLO	17	79111-1422	waiter@goidernaciiitation.com	000-307-0041	DL	IVI
COV CURLLIA	0	407 DDV OUR OURDAID	OFD AD DADK	TV	70040 0470		540 040 5000	40	.,
GOV GURU LLC	Owner	407 DRY GULCH BND,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3172	contacthubvendor@gmail.com	512-910-5260	AS	М
GOVERNMENT COMPASS									
LLC	Stephanie Lendecky	705 TOFINO CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-5656	stephanie@governmentcompass.com	512-914-1252	WO	F
GREAT SOUTH TEXAS		14410 WURZBACH							
CORPORATION	Carolyn Labatt	PARKWAY,SUITE 175	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216	clabatt@comsoltx.com	210-369-0305	WO	F
GTS TECHNOLOGY		9211 WATERFORD CENTRE							
SOLUTIONS, INC.	Susan Hawk	BLVD,SUITE 275	AUSTIN	TX	78758-7679	GTSSales@gts-ts.com	512-452-0651	WO	F
Gurutech Solutions, LLC	Satheskumar Gurusamy	14157 BADGER CREEK DR,	FRISCO	TX	75033	info@gurutech-solutions.com	214-432-7670	AS	М
		2000 TED TROUT DR 3:::==							
H8H LLC	Javier Horta	2833 TED TROUT DR,SUITE C	LUFKIN	TX	75904-3534	jhorta@ioslufkin.com	936-633-6550	НІ	F
HANGEAY CORROBATION									
HANSFAX CORPORATION DBA SEAMLESS SOLUTIO	Sandra Hansen	7786 BLANKENSHIP DR,	HOUSTON	TX	77055-1002	shansen@seamlesssolutions.com	713-863-8900	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certified	HUB vendors from the Civi	BL identified for the services or c	ommodities above:	1		1			
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
HIGHGROUND	President-CEO/Ronald E.	451 E CENTRAL TEXAS	HARKER	T.V.	70540	Day 7'may are a Olijah Osamid Tashasan	054 577 5404	D) (.,
TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Zimmerman Jr.	EPWY., SUITE D-166,	HEIGHTS	IX	76548	Ron.Zimmerman@HighGroundTech.com	254-577-5424	DV	М
HIREBLAZER LLC	lavanya Vankayalapati	108 WILD BASIN RD,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78746	lavanya@hireblazer.com	512-968-1616	AS	F
HIRETEQ SOLUTIONS INC.	Kawalpreet Kaur	2816 FOUNTAIN DR,	IRVING	TX	75063-3530	hr@hireteq.com	469-955-9383	AS	F
HO2 SYSTEMS LLC	harry Omoregie	4645 AVON LN,SUITE 220	FRISCO	TX	75033-1301	homoregie@ho2systems.com	214-501-5545	BL	М
HT STAFFING SOLUTIONS, LLC DBA	Managing Ptr/Carolyn Burgess	THE HT GROUP,PO BOX 1328	ORANGE	TX	77631-1328	carolyn.burgess@htstaffingsolutions.com	409-883-0384	wo	F
HULL INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY	Paul Hull	SOLUTIONS & SERVICES, L.L.C.,1500 EXALL ST.	LLANO	TX	78643	hookmhorns@hotmail.com	972-567-5470	Al	М
Hayes Health LLC	Edrick Baham	17350 TX-249,Suite 220-254	Houston	TX	77064-3814	info@hhllc.net	713-244-8397	BL	М
I.T. MATTERS, INC.	John Crafton	2211 NORFOLK ST STE 777,	HOUSTON	TX	77098-4161	jcrafton@itmattersinc.com	281-280-8500	AS	F
I.T. PERSONNEL SOLUTIONS, INC.	PAMELA M. PETHERS	P.O. BOX 276188,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78227- 000	Michael@itpersonnelsolutions.com	281-587-0595	wo	F
ICONCEPT TECHNOLOGIES, INC	Elijah Jit	9753 VICKIE LN,	FRISCO	TX	75035-2500	service@telcomcontrol.com	954-326-5400	WO	F
IDEA TECHNOLOGIES LLC	Rathaiah Jammula	4807 CAMACHO ST,	AUSTIN	TX	78723	rathu@ideatechnologies.net	512-366-0019	AS	М
INDUS TECHNOLOGY INC	President / Bhanchand Prasad	12800 COUNCIL BLUFF DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78727-2612	prasad_bhanchand@indus-tech.com	512-791-3027	AS	М
INDYBRITE, INC.	ANANTHA BABBILI	3526 SANTA FE, ST.,	CORPUS CHRISTI	TX	78411	ananthasbabbili@yahoo.com	361-563-5177	AS	М
INEAPPLE CORP.	Erica Strakh	6160 WARREN PKWY,SUITE	FRISCO			erica.strakh@ineapple.com	972-696-0444	НІ	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
company Name	Somast Forcom	maning Address	o.i.y	Otato	p	Eman	1 110110	Liigibiiity	Condo
INFODAT INTERNATIONAL,		9990 RICHMOND AVE, SUITE							İ
INC.	Sam Merchant	250N	HOUSTON	TX	77042-4559	smerchant@infodatinc.com	713-277-4033	AS	М
INNOTECH ASSOCIATES,									
LLC	Waliur Rahman	500 BUCK RIDGE RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-7487	rwaliur@outlook.com	512-921-3613	AS	М
INTECH SOUTHWEST SERVICES LLC	Carmen Reyher	4778 RESEARCH DR,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	79240 5003	Creyher@intechsouthwest.com	210-690-0000	HI	F
SERVICES LLC	Carmen Reyner	4116 RESEARCH DR,	SAN ANTONIO	17	76240-3003	Creyner@intechsouthwest.com	210-690-0000	П	Г
I		2900 N QUINLAN PARK RD							
INTEGRATEUS LLC	SAI KUMAR	STE 240,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-6085	ITSAC@integrateus.com	512-948-3141	AS	F
INTELLICONNECT, LLC	Tom Hazelton	2133 LATTICE CT,	PLANO	TX	75075-3561	tom.hazelton@intelliconnectllc.net	214-504-8310	wo	F
INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY	Tanaa Alamaadi	7000 WOODED VALLEY DD	LIGHOTON	TV	77005 0700	A (2) to 14 and 15	740 055 0040	W/O	_
SOLUTIONS	Teresa Ahmadi	7302 WOODED VALLEY DR,	HOUSTON	TX	77095-2738	teresa@its-itsm.com	713-955-6019	WO	F
INTENSIFY TECHNOLOGIES,									
INC	Intensify Technologies Inc	4645 AVON LN,SUITE 250	FRISCO	TX	75033-1301	info@intensifytech.com	214-302-7779	AS	М
		40004 NETIMORIC DI VID OTE							
IPSECURE, INC.	Jesse Rodriguez	12001 NETWORK BLVD STE 200,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3355	Jesse.Rodriguez@IPSecureinc.com	210-877-1111	НІ	м
	, J					3 0			
		1000 Heritage Center							
IT CONFLICT LLC	Eric Sanchez	Circle,Suite 118	Round Rock	TX	78664-4463	eric@parried.com	512-348-8324	HI	М
		1322 SPACE PARK							
Imperastaff, LLC	Lea ChristnerPresident	DRIVE.,SUITE A204	HOUSTON	TX	77058-2212	lchristner@imperastaff.com	713-962-6645	WO	F
JAYMARK ENGINEERING CORPORATION	Mark Taylor, P.E.	16000 STUEBNER AIRLINE RD,SUITE 270	SPRING	TX	77379-7363	mdt@jaymarkengineering.com	281-374-0399	BL	М
	Mark rayior, r .E.	NB,SOME 270	Ci Tuite	17	77070 7000	mategaymantongmooning.com	201 011 0000	- BE	
JET SOFTWARE SOLUTIONS									
INCORPORATED	President Michelle Jones	2626 COLLINGWOOD DRIVE,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-5620	michelle@jetssi.com	512-535-2618	AS	F
KELLTECK, INC	Kellteck	2411 LAKE FORK DR,	WYLIE	TX	75098-0599	Mike.keller@kellteck.com	361-523-1588	DV	М
KIMITECH II C	Kumitosh Toom	4900 AIRPORT PKWY UNIT	ADDISON		75001 2002	contact@kumitach ic	966 646 6744	DI	
KUMITECH, LLC	Kumitech Team	101,	ADDISON	IX	10001-0803	contact@kumitech.io	866-646-6744	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Klyne Smith Professional									
Services, LLC	Klyne Smith	4010 EIDER DR,	MCKINNEY	TX	75072-4158	klynesmith@gmail.com	972-533-6460	BL	М
LAWTON MANAGEMENT LLC	Joshua Lawton-Belous	10809 RANGE VIEW DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78730-1499	Josh@lmltxllc.com	571-232-8300	DV	М
LIBERTY EQUIPMENT SALES, INC.	Cynthia Leftwich	15115 CLAYPOOL ST.	HOUSTON	TX	77032-2921	sales@libertyequipmentsales.com	281-987-8708	wo	F
, -		,				0 711			
LINK AMERICA, LLC	David Carvajal	1601 SUMMIT AVE,STE 103	PLANO	TX	75074-8110	david.carvajal@linkam.com	972-463-0050	HI	М
LODESTAR SYSTEMS INC.	Director Mani Vaitheeswaran	77 SUGAR CREEK CENTER BLVD, STE 190,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-3580	mani.vaitheeswaran@lodestarsys.com	281-565-7811	AS	F
LUNA DATA SOLUTIONS INC	Dana R Jones	PO BOX 140393,	AUSTIN	TX	78714-0393	DANA@LUNADATASOLUTIONS.COM	512-784-7208	wo	F
LUNATEK SOLUTIONS, LLC	Peter Singer	13425 MADRONE MOUNTAIN WAY,	AUSTIN	TX	78737-8826	peter@lunateksolutions.com	512-710-8351	HI	F
LYNCVERSE TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Shearrard Thomas	8203 WILLOW PLACE DR S STE 315,	HOUSTON	TX	77070-5655	sthomas@lyncverse.com	281-320-2949	BL	М
MAINSTREET INTEGRATION SERVICES & CONSUL	Sharon Moore	2510 W MAIN ST STE 100,2510 W MAIN ST STE 100	GRAND PRAIRIE	TX	75050-4939	smoore@mainstreetinc.net	469-733-1921	wo	F
MAJOR, INC.	Jay Petrilla	14220 NORTHBROOK DRIVE, STE. 500,SUITE 500	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232-5076	jrizzo@rx-tech.com	210-828-6081	WO	F
MAMON GLOBAL INDUSTRIES, INC.	Jamar Mamon	1980 POST OAK BLVD.,STE.	HOUSTON	TX	77056-3899	contact@mamonglobal.com	713-228-7704	BL	М
	Мауа Н	2800 POST OAK BLVD STE 4100,	HOUSTON	TX		maya@mayahawthorne.com	832-390-2223	AS	F
	Richard Cortez	483 W. 38th Street,	Houston			ricky.c.cortez@mcacom.com	281-591-2434	HI	M
	Erika Mcreaken	2800 BROADWAY ST STE C413,	PEARLAND	1.	77010-0003	поку.с.сонегшисасин.сон	201-091-2404	П	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
MICROASSIST INC	DONALD TWINING	8500 SHOAL CREEK BLVD,SUITE 4-225	AUSTIN	TX	78757-7591	DTWINING@MICROASSIST.COM	512-794-8440	AS	М
MITSTRIKE LLC	Emmanuel Osei	18021 Longenbaugh Road,Suite 6A	Cypress	TX	77433-7196	info@mitstrike.com	346-200-7702	BL	М
MMC Group, L.P.	Teresa Rich	105 Decker Court, Suite 1100,SUITE 1100	Irving	TX	75062-2767	trich@mmcgrp.com	972-893-0100	WO	F
MOBIUS PARTNERS, LLC	Junab Ali	1711 CITADEL PLAZA,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78209-1001	junaba@mobiuspartners.com	210-979-0380	HI	М
MPS TECH SOLUTIONS, LLC	Allan Johnson	10414 Connell Pond,STE 170- 425	Schertz	TX	78154-3825	info@mpstechsolutions.com	888-822-5567	BL	М
MPULSE HEALTHCARE & Technology, LLC	Tyrone J. Dixon	3 Sugar Creek Center Blvd., Ste. 100,STE 100	Sugarland	TX	77478-2211	tdixon@mpulsehealth.com	281-277-4410	BL	М
Madero Engineers & Architects, LLC	Frank Madero	3315 Ashlock Dr,	Houston	TX	77082-5501	frank@madero.net	281-610-0367	HI	М
NASARE ENTERPRISES, LLC.	Nana K. Asare	4617 WHITE ROCK ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77051-2043	nana@nasaretech.com	832-566-4026	BL	М
NAW CONSULTING LLC	Nicole Williams	2336 BASTROP ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77004-1402	nawilliams29@sbcglobal.net	281-851-0189	BL	F
NEOS CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Karon Irby	PO BOX 12986,	AUSTIN	TX	78711-2986	karon.irby@neosconsulting.com	512-913-5450	WO	F
NEUFGROUP LLC	Raman Kumar Koneru	2708 HUDSON LN,	LEANDER	TX	78641-3820	raman.koneru@neufgroup.com	512-436-3345	AS	M
NURAK	Michelle Pennington	11000 Short Springs Dr,	Austin	TX	78754-5977	michelle.pennington@nuraktech.com	512-592-1609	WO	F
National Systems America, L.P.	Mukesh Shah	6860 N Dallas Pkwy Ste 200,	PLANO	TX	75024-7878	manager@nsiamerica.com	972-212-7433	AS	М
Nespon Inc.	Umer Fazal	305 Waterfall Ct,1040	Colleyville	TX	76034-1770	ufazal@nespon.com	469-733-0605	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

J .		be identified for the services of d						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
Netsync Network Solutions, Inc.	Diane Gonzales	2500 WEST LOOP SOUTH,SUITE 410	HOUSTON	TX	77027-4518	kmatsunaga@netsync.com	713-281-5000	HI	F
Nilior, Inc.	DIRECTORJuan Miranda	1920 E Riverside Dr.,Ste A120- 385	AUSTIN	TX	78741-4072	juan.miranda@nilior.com	512-879-1234	Н	М
Numbers Only, Inc.	Hari Polavarapu	1848 Norwood Plaza,Suite 112	Hurst	TX	76054-3720	spolavarapu@numbersonly.com	817-251-6200	AS	F
OFFICETECH	JEFFERY EVANS	PO BOX 450903,	HOUSTON	TX	77245-0903	jefflcd@sbcglobal.net	281-835-8787	BL	М
OJASAM LLC	Bipin Kulkarni	1540 KELLER PKWY,108-475	KELLER	TX	76248-3686	bipin.kulkarni@ojasam.com	817-891-5041	AS	М
OPTIMUM CONSULTANCY SERVICES, LLC	President/Nooshin Yazhari	9800 RICHMOND AVE., #480,	HOUSTON	TX	77042	nyazhari@optimumcs.com	713-505-0300	WO	F
Object Information Services, Inc.	Mohammad Hafizullah	1755 N COLLINS BLVD STE 220,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-3555	mhafiz@objectinformation.com	972-744-0655	AS	M
Open Integration Consulting, Inc.	Mari Gonzales	P.O. Box 136877,	Fort Worth	TX	76136-6877	mari.gonzales@oic-inc.com	214-914-0431	HI	M
PARADOX IT LLC	Amie Bunch	2810 N. FLORES ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212	amiebunch@gmail.com	210-317-8716	WO	F
PC & CABLE	President / Luanne F. Edelman	202 REYNOLDS AVE,	LEAGUE CITY	TX	77573-4159	luanne@pc-cable.com	281-332-4798	WO	F
PC CABLE CONNEXION INC	LUANNE EDELMAN	202 REYNOLDS AVE,	LEAGUE CITY	TX	77573-4159	luanne@pc-cable.com	281-332-4798	WO	F
PEDIGO STAFFING SERVICES, LLC	Debbie Pedigo	503 S AUSTIN ST,	SEGUIN	TX	78155-6405	debbiep@pedigostaffing.com	830-433-4604	WO	F
PMCS SERVICES INC	Madhu Basu	421 EMERALD RIDGE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-3238	basu@pmcsservices.com	512-507-4975	AS	M
PRECISION TASK GROUP, INC.	Vanessa Ozuna	9801 WESTHEIMER RD STE 803,	HOUSTON	TX	77042-3956	vanessa.ozuna@ptg.com	713-781-7481	HI	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certifie	is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:					I			
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
PRENEW CONSULTING	Jan Harris	P.O Box 783,306 STAFFORD	Edna	TX	77957-0783	JHarris@Prenew.me	361-235-0488	BL	М
PRINCIPAL ADVISORS CORPORATION	SYED ISHAQ	7631 Belle Park Dr.,SUITE 224	Houston	TX	77072	sishaq@controlpoints.com	202-271-6081	AS	М
PROJECTIZED SOLUTIONS, LLC	Errol Sykes	7503 HARLOW DRIVE,18094	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78218	errol.d.sykes@projectizedsolutions.com	817-875-4852	BL	M
Peyton Resource Group, LP	Scott Jowers	2222 S Service Rd Ste 230,SUITE 100	Dallas	TX	75251-5500	bmayhew@prg-usa.com	214-624-3110	НІ	М
Primus Global Services, Inc	Robert Lyon	1431 GREENWAY DR., SUITE 750,SUITE 750	DALLAS	TX	75038-2492	anil@primusglobal.com	972-753-6500	AS	М
Prosperitus Solutions	Krystal Nerio	1014 Peabody Avenue,	San Antonio	TX	78211-1950	nerio@prosperitussolutions.com	210-468-2660	HI	F
QUICK RESPONSE SYSTEMS, INC	PresidentDAVID O ADEYEMO	701 DALWORTH ST,	GRAND PRAIRIE	TX	75050-5544	yinka@qrsystems.com	972-263-9111	BL	М
R.L.S. Interests, Inc.	H. Michael Chang	10402 Harwin Drive,	Houston	TX	77036-1504	michael@directron.com	713-933-0956	AS	F
RAM TELECOM LLC	layal Assi	16325 WESTHEIMER RD STE 103,	HOUSTON	TX	77082-1233	layal@Ramtelecomandconstruction.com	832-620-0087	AS	F
REYNA ENTERPRISES INC. DBA CRC	GAUDENCIO REYNA	131 E PECAN BLVD,	MCALLEN	TX	78501-9554	GREYNA@CRC-COMPUTERS.COM	956-631-2321	НІ	М
RFD & ASSOCIATES, INC.	Anne Davison	3267 BEE CAVES RD,SUITE 107-61	AUSTIN	TX	78746-6700	adavison@rfdinc.com	512-347-9411	WO	F
RHYAN TECHNOLOGY SERVICES, LLC	Earnest Rhyan	8538 NORTH US HIGHWAY 281,P.O. BOX 147	ROUND MOUNTAIN	TX	78663	bill@rhyan.com	512-328-8688	Al	М
RIGHT PROSPECTS LLC	Scott Jorgensen	518 SUMMER MIST LN,	ROSENBERG	TX	77469-4673	scott@rpro.tech	832-800-1931	Al	М
ROMAN'S FIRE & ALARM INCORPORATED	AMANDA L. MARTINEZ	PO BOX 6873,	CORPUS CHRISTI	TX	78466-6873	AMANDA@RFAAINC.COM	361-814-2119	HI	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
RSW TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	CEO & CFO Charlotte Woodruff	19707 CHERRYWOOD BEND DR,SUITE 111	CYPRESS	TX	77433-0236	charlotte.woodruff@rswtech.com	281-858-8244	WO	F
Recruiting Source International, L.L.C.	Delaina Curry-Allen	21414 Julie Marie Ln., Suite 2301,SUITE 2000	Katy	TX	77449-5898	bjackson@recruiting-source.com	281-277-1411	BL	F
Remedy Technological Services, LP	Abdul B Subhani	501 N 4TH ST,	KILLEEN	TX	76541-4865	asubhani@centextech.com	254-213-4740	AS	М
Revel Solutions, LLC	Jason Silva	5535 MEMORIAL DR,Suite F105	HOUSTON	TX	77007-8021	info@reveltechnology.com	713-598-5500	н	М
Rhea Consulting Corporation	Miriam Weigand	14811 Huebner Rd,Apt 2210	San Antonio	TX	78231-1747	miriamw@rhea-corp.com	210-570-8587	Н	F
Rothe Development, Inc.	Joel Sandoval	4614 Sinclair Rd.,	San Antonio	TX	78222-2039	khall@rothe.com	210-648-3131	WO	F
Royal Technocrats Inc	Mohammed Ali	7447 Harwin Drive,SUITE 270	Houston	TX	77036-8104	mdali@royaltechnocrats.com	713-776-8300	AS	F
SAFEBIT SOLUTIONS, INC.	Faraz Hussain	1300 N SAM HOUSTON PKWY E,SUITE 230	HOUSTON	TX	77032-2949	fhussain@safebitsolutions.com	281-987-9800	AS	М
SAI BUSINESS SOLUTIONS, LLC	Venkat Birudala	12337 JONES ROAD,SUITE 229	HOUSTON	TX	77070-4800	rom@mysbscorp.com	281-477-7310	AS	М
SARATOGA SOFTWARE SOLUTIONS, INC	Vice PresidentBrett M Carter	1695 W. FOREST GROVE RD,	LUCAS	TX	75002-8463	arlene.carter@teamsaratoga.com	469-301-1515	WO	F
SCUTTLEBUTT SERVICES LLC	Robert Schaffner	12611 NORTH RAVEN SHORE DR.,	CYPRESS	TX	77433	robert.schaffner@scuttlebuttsvc.com	281-779-5165	DV	М
SEMPER FEYE SOLUTIONS, INC.	Garry Olson	PO BOX 41063,	AUSTIN	TX	78704-1405	garry.olson@semperfeye.com	512-660-1861	DV	М
SERVICE CLUSTERS LLC	Preya Sundaram	3204 SKY RIDGE LN,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-4386	preya@serviceclusters.com	512-699-3810	AS	F
SHI GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS, INC	Texas Team	3828 PECANA TRL,	AUSTIN	TX	78749-3559	Texas@SHI.com	800-870-6079	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
SIGNATURE CONSULTING INC	Priya Vemuri	3677 CATHEDRAL LAKE DR,	DENTON	TX	75034-3809	phani@signatureinc.net	734-717-5924	AS	F
SISTEMA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Deana Coleman	5750 EPSILON,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3407	joe@sistematechnologies.com	210-340-0098	Н	М
SKY COMMUNICATIONS, INC.	William Bouie	6101 LONG PRAIRIE RD,SUITE 744-162	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75028-6221	kara.foster@skycomglobal.com	817-846-9264	BL	М
SKY IT SOLUTIONS INC.	Esteban Mejia Jr.	705 S TEXAS BLVD,	WESLACO	TX	78596-7051	emejia@skyitsolutions.com	956-969-5855	HI	М
SMART TECHNOLOGY INTEGRATION LLC	Jose L Garcia Macias	11104 TRAILS END RD,	LEANDER	TX	78641-5829	jlgarcia@smarttintegration.com	832-797-6883	HI	М
SOLID BORDER, INC.	Roberto Hofmann	1806 Turnmill St,	San Antonio	TX	78248-1220	derek@solidborder.com	800-213-8175	Н	М
SOURCEPULSE, L.L.C.	Prabhakar Malireddy	9208 LIMONCILLO DR,SUITE # 204	AUSTIN	TX	78750-5593	sunanda@sourcepulse.com	512-576-7032	AS	М
SPECTRUM IMAGING TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Maurice Plesant	5900 GATEWAY BLVD E,	EL PASO	TX	79905-1901	melliott@spectrumtexas.net	915-781-2000	HI	М
SPERO SOLUTIONS, INC.	Spero Solutions Inc.	1431 GREENWAY DR,SUITE 975	IRVING	TX	75038-2448	apatricio@sperosolutions.com	469-606-3301	Al	М
SPURTECH CONSULTANTS INC.	Syed Mustafa	3809 SPYGLASS CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-3956	admin@spurtech.com	512-218-4158	AS	F
SRB SYSTEMS INC	Sarada Bandreddy	7901 CAMERON RD,SUITE# 3 320	AUSTIN	TX	78754-3831	sarada@srbsystems.com	512-782-2514	AS	F
STELLARGY SERVICES, LLC	Cecily Bennett	3819 HALEYS WAY,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-1155	cbennett@stellargy.com	512-394-3444	WO	F
STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIPS, INC.	Kristin Gordon	901 S MO PAC EXPY BLDG 1 STE 100,	AUSTIN	TX	78746-5747	kgordon@spartnerships.com	512-531-3900	WO	F
SUNLAND GROUP, INC.	Brandy Waters	1812 CENTRE CREEK DRIVE,SUITE 350	AUSTIN	TX	78754-5112	bwaters@sunlandgrp.com	512-590-7951	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
SUNNET SOLUTIONS									
CORPORATION	Sandy Huang	P.O. BOX 18131,SUITE 180	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-4559	sandy.huang@sunnet.us	713-783-8886	AS	F
SYNDICATE WAVE LLC, THE	FRANCISCO RIVERA	1724 HOLLOWBACK DR,	LEANDER	TX	78641-3536	Francisco.rivera@thesyndicatewave.com	512-576-2335	HI	М
I									
Salco Properties, LLC	Yul Salaburu	12150 VALLIANT ST STE B,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-2615	cbaker@salcosolutions.com	210-390-6999	HI	М
Seamless Advanced Solutions,		12600 HILL COUNTRY							
LLC	Megan Snow	BLVD,SUITE R-275	Austin	TX	78734-6723	msnow@sas-us.com	512-329-2625	HI	М
Secure Apps, LLC	Marcus Hervey	208 Tuttle Rd.,	San Antonio	TX	78209-6145	marcus.hervey@secureapps.com	210-570-2105	BL	М
Secure Cam, Inc.	David J. Torres	1309 SUMMIT AVE,SUITE 4	PLANO	TX	75074-8525	david@securecaminc.com	972-509-9300	HI	M
Software Professionals, Inc.	Reena Batra	1029 LONG PRAIRIE RD,SUITE A	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75022-4344	reena@spius.net	972-518-0198	AS	F
Contware 1 Totessionals, inc.	Nocha Balla	ND,SOITE N	TEOWER MOONE	17	70022-4044	тесна форма спес	372-010-0130	AG	<u>'</u>
SpinSci Technologies, LLC	Keiko Fukuhara Kumar	11816 Inwood Rd. PMB 213,PMB 213	Dallas	TX	75244-8011	keiko@spinsci.com	469-955-8142	AS	F
opiniosi Tosimologios, EEO	Tomo i anamara ramar	ZTO,T IND ZTO	Ballac	17.	702110011	Nonce @ opinion.oom	100 000 0112	710	<u> </u>
Sum Theory Inc.	Kasey Thomas	101 E. Park Blvd.,Ste 600	Plano	TX	75074-0002	kthomas@sumtheory.com	972-442-7222	BL	М
TAG COMMUNICATIONS L.P.	Juanita Gonzales	16422 HUFSMITH- KOHRVILLE RD.,	HOUSTON	TX	77070	nitag@tagcompanies.com	281-376-6700	НІ	F
	land Towns of land	40000 ADDIOON DOAD CHITE							
TALENT 101, INC	Janet Trompert Janet Trompert	16200 ADDISON ROAD,SUITE 110	ADDISON	TX	75001-3297	janett@talent-101.com	972-503-2101	wo	F
		2626 SOUTH LOOP WEST							
TCB Services	Reginald Patrick	STE. 380,	Houston	TX	77054	rpatrick@tcbservices.com	713-665-4049	BL	М
TECHNOLOGY									
CONSORTIUM, LLC	David Palacios	PO BOX 202785,	AUSTIN	TX	78720	dpalacios@tech-consortium.com	512-417-5780	HI	М
		600 E ROSEDALE ST,SUITE							
TECHNOLOGY TEAM, LLC	Sherry Green	206	FORT WORTH	TX	76104-3523	accounting@technologyteam.us	817-233-8784	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
		4301 W WILLIAM CANNON							
TEQSYS, INC.	Keri Ramirez	DR,SUITE B150-301	AUSTIN	TX	78749-1473	laura.cruise@teqsys.com	512-445-7400	WO	F
TESSELLATIONS INCORPORATED	Sangita Patel	215 WEST GREYWING CIRCLE,	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77382-1168	beni@tessellations.us	936-321-1998	AS	F
TEXAS GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS	Roy Mata	216 TOWERING CEDAR DRIVE,	DRIFTWOOD	TX	78619	rmata@tgsaustin.com	512-468-0113	HI	M
TEXAS INDUSTRIAL SOLUTIONS, INC.	John Segovia	2608 N MAIN ST,STE B, BOX 156	BELTON	TX	76513-1546	john@txindustrialsolutions.com	817-901-4646	Н	М
THE AM AGENCY LLC	Victoria A Edgington	213 W SOUTHMORE AVE,SUITE 316	PASADENA	TX	77502-1030	victoria@theamagency.com	832-582-5852	WO	F
THE BUSINESS TEAM LLC	CEO/Kym Adams	4733 PARK DRIVE,	HOUSTON	TX	77023	KAdams@BusinessTeamHouston.com	713-732-0683	BL	F
THE CASES GROUP, LLC	Moises Cases	P. O. BOX 163502,	AUSTIN	TX	78716	moisescases@gmail.com	512-762-6582	HI	М
THE DOUGLASSVILLE GROUP LLC	Jermaine Martin	2909 E ARKANSAS LN,SUITE C-452	ARLINGTON	TX	76010-6926	jmartin@douglassvillegroup.com	469-277-1853	BL	М
THE FULCRUM GROUP, INC.	David Johnson	1670 KELLER PKWY,SUITE 130	KELLER	TX	76248-3769	steve@fulcrumgroup.net	817-337-0300	HI	М
THE PERSONAL COMPUTER STORE,	JOHN CROCKETT	INC. DBA AVINEXT,1400 UNIVERSITY DR E	COLLEGE STATION	TX	77840-2335	info@avinext.com	979-846-9727	HI	М
TOW AWAY ZONE LLC	NORMA L. RIVERA	7526 EXETER,	CORPUS CHRISTI	TX	78414-6292	THETOWAWAYZONE@GMAIL.COM	361-510-3945	HI	F
TRIPLE O TECHNOLOGIES	Olu Olusanya	1325 E LOGAN ST,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-6865	olu.olusanya@tripleotechnologies.com	832-888-0221	BL	М
TTS CONSULTING LLC	Andrew Thompson	11601 SHADOW CREEK PKWY,111-160	PEARLAND	TX	77584-7283	andrew.thompson@ttechs.net	713-480-1539	BL	М
TVN Enterprises, LLC	Tanika Smith	P.O. Box 671,	Rowlett	TX	75030-0671	tanika.smith@tvn-enterprises.com	214-732-6452	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certifie	d HOB veridors from the Civi	BL identified for the services or c	ommodities above.						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Technology for Education, LLC	TERI ANDERSON	658 Alliance Parkway,	Hewitt	TX	76643-3585	teri.anderson@tfeconnect.com	254-741-2450	WO	F
Tekpros, Inc.	Nandigam Kumar	16200 DALLAS PKWY STE 234,	DALLAS	TX	75248-4448	sree@tekpros.com	972-267-8357	AS	F
The Wilkins Group, Inc.	Miecillena Lewis	1710 FIRMAN DR Ste 200,1710 FIRMAN DR	RICHARDSON	TX	75081-6700	TOMEKA@WILKINS.COM	972-479-1090	BL	F
Traveling Coaches, Inc.	Gina Buser	PO BOX 250747,Suite 150	PLANO	TX	75025-8710	gbuser@travelingcoaches.com	214-742-6224	wo	F
Travelling Coaches, Inc.	Oli la Dusei	1 O BOX 200747, Suite 130	LANO	17	73023-0719	gbuser@travelingcoaches.com	214-742-0224	WO	'
Triad Resources, Inc.	Paula Manning	1221 MCKINNEY ST.,SUITE 3110	HOUSTON	TX	77010-8273	paula.manning@triadresources.com	713-523-6003	wo	F
UMD ENERGY SOLUTIONS	Mia Ngo	430 TEXAS 6 SOUTH SUITE 200,	HOUSTON	TX	77079-1429	payroll@umdenergysolutions.com	281-895-3210	AS	М
	-	,							
UNIVERSAL NETWORK SYSTEMS, INC.	Universal Network Systems, Inc.	224 W CAMPBELL RD # 169,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-3512	dchung@televu.com	972-907-2300	AS	М
VAIOTECH INC	Benito Volcy	9600 GREAT HILLS TRL STE 150W,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-6303	benitov@vaiotech.com	737-202-7180	BL	F
	,	·							
VC5 Partners, LLC	Whitney Vanderslice	11111 Katy Freeway,SUITE 310	Houston	TX	77079-1903	thais@vc5partners.com	832-243-4444	WO	F
VELOCITY UNIFIED		616 CYPRESS CREEK	LIGUIGEON		77000 0000		004 000 4007	D.	
COMMUNICATIONS INC.	Jamal Thompson	PKWY., STE 250,STE 250	HOUSTON	TX	77090-3000	j.thompson@vucinc.com	281-602-1207	BL	M
VENTANA SOLUTIONS, INC.	VPresJudy Abene	3010 LBJ FRWY,SUITE 1200	DALLAS	TX	75234	judyabene@ventanaitsolutions.com	972-919-6168	WO	F
		771 HUNTERS PL,JOHN							
VERAX LLC	Rick Funches	FUNCHES	PROSPER	TX	75078-8446	rick.funches@veraxcorp.net	214-661-1644	BL	М
VERDTEK, INC	GILBERTO BENAVIDES	10535 BOYER BLVD,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78758-4964	gilbert.benavides@verdtek.com	512-551-0155	wo	F
VERGER DEVELOPMENT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Darrell Ford	PMB 557-111,11601 SHADOW CREEK PKWY.	PEARLAND	TX	77584-7283	vmgilmore@yahoo.com	713-516-5848	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-37 - *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

O	Matthew Address	0.4	04-4-	7:	E	Dhama	HUB	HUB
Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Pnone	Eligibility	Gender
	1095 EVERGREEN	THE						
CEO Darla Walker	CIRCLE,SUITE 200	WOODLANDS	TX	77380-3645	dwalker@GOVERITY.COM	800-526-9819	WO	F
Madhusudan R Voruganti	1067 GREAT MEADOW DR.	ALLEN	TX	75013-5654	madhu@vfusioninnovations.com	201-838-6244	AS	F
	·				3			
MANUEL VILLA	906 FREDERICKSBURG RD,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78201-5747	manuelv@800viatech.com	210-227-7726	HI	М
	4400 OMITH COHOOL DD							
Steve HANES		AUSTIN	TX	78744-3205	SAHANES@VINTAGEITS.com	512-481-1117	wo	F
Theresa Blackwell			TX	77382-2575	tblackwell@virtuogroup.com	281-298-8571	BL	F
	,		1					-
Anaban Oaddall	4777 NE LOOD 440 OTE 4050	CAN ANTONIO	TV	70047 5000		040 504 7004	DI.	-
Amber Caddell	1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250,	SAN ANTONIO	IX	78217-5233	cmbi@visionit.us	210-591-7984	BL	F
Manuel Oblitas	218 E RAMSEY RD,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4607	sales@vndx.com	210-590-2734	HI	М
	3010 LBJ FREEWAY, STE							
Rohit Singh	1200,	DALLAS	TX	75234-8854	rsingh@volublesystems.com	972-885-7383	AS	F
	AAOO DDO ADEIELD DLVD OTE							
Jan Ghalib	200	HOUSTON	TX	77084-5162	jan.ghalib@vprimetech.com	860-993-5490	AS	М
Venkat Goni	7950 LEGACY DR STE 400-	PI ANO	TX	75024-4110	venkat@vvmatix.com	469-269-2080	AS	F
Volinar Copi		7 27440	17	70021 1110	Vollidat@Vyllidatxi.com	100 200 2000	7.0	
	#105335,1305 CHEYENNE							
Mark McLaughlin	TRL	Plano	TX	75025-3482	mark@vergeit.com	940-279-1390	Al	М
Reena Bansal Reena	5850 san felipe street, suite							
Bansal	500,SUITE 320	Houston	TX	77057	reena@vincatech1.com	832-483-8599	AS	F
Courtney Maggio	1550 ROCKY RIDGE RD,	ATHENS	TX	75751-5427	pbenson@vcommspec.com	903-675-8604	AS	М
Olufemi Adetimehin	7819 Collina Landing Trail	Richmond	TY	77407-2205	richard adetimehin@visaniamerica.com	919-638-0465	RI	М
	Contact Person CEO Darla Walker Madhusudan R Voruganti MANUEL VILLA Steve HANES Theresa Blackwell Amber Caddell Manuel Oblitas Rohit Singh Jan Ghalib Venkat Gopi Mark McLaughlin Reena Bansal Reena Bansal	Contact Person Mailing Address 1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE, SUITE 200 Madhusudan R Voruganti 1067 GREAT MEADOW DR, MANUEL VILLA 906 FREDERICKSBURG RD, 4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1,4100 SMITH SCHOOL Theresa Blackwell 6700 WOODLANDS PKWY, SUITE 230 - 322 Amber Caddell 1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250, Manuel Oblitas 218 E RAMSEY RD, 3010 LBJ FREEWAY, STE 1200, Jan Ghalib 1400 BROADFIELD BLVD, STE 200 Venkat Gopi 7950 LEGACY DR STE 400-304, 7801 Alma Drive, #105335,1305 CHEYENNE TRL Reena Bansal Reena Bansal 5850 san felipe street, suite 500, SUITE 320 Courtney Maggio 1550 ROCKY RIDGE RD,	CEO Darla Walker CEO Darla Walker CEO Darla Walker CIRCLE,SUITE 200 THE WOODLANDS Madhusudan R Voruganti 1067 GREAT MEADOW DR, ALLEN ALLEN MANUEL VILLA 906 FREDERICKSBURG RD, SAN ANTONIO 4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1,4100 SMITH SCHOOL AUSTIN Freesa Blackwell 6700 WOODLANDS PKWY,SUITE 230 - 322 THE WOODLANDS PKWY,SUITE 230 - 322 Amber Caddell 1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250, SAN ANTONIO Manuel Oblitas 218 E RAMSEY RD, SAN ANTONIO Manuel Oblitas 218 E RAMSEY RD, SAN ANTONIO Manuel Oblitas 1400 BROADFIELD BLVD,STE 200 T950 LEGACY DR STE 400- 304, PLANO 7801 Alma Drive, #105335,1305 CHEYENNE TRL Plano Reena Bansal Reena Bansal 5850 san felipe street, suite 500,SUITE 320 Courtney Maggio 1550 ROCKY RIDGE RD, ATHENS	Contact Person Mailing Address City State CEO Darla Walker 1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE, SUITE 200 THE WOODLANDS TX Madhusudan R Voruganti 1067 GREAT MEADOW DR, ALLEN ALLEN TX MANUEL VILLA 906 FREDERICKSBURG RD, SAN ANTONIO TX Steve HANES 4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1,4100 SMITH SCHOOL AUSTIN TX Theresa Blackwell 6700 WOODLANDS PKWY,SUITE 230 - 322 THE WOODLANDS THE WOODLANDS TX Amber Caddell 1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250, SAN ANTONIO TX Manuel Oblitas 218 E RAMSEY RD, SAN ANTONIO TX Rohit Singh 3010 LBJ FREEWAY, STE 1250, SAN ANTONIO TX Jan Ghalib 1400 BROADFIELD BLVD, STE 200, HOUSTON TX Venkat Gopi 7950 LEGACY DR STE 400-304, PLANO TX Mark McLaughlin 7801 Alma Drive, #105335, 1305 CHEYENNE TRL Plano TX Reena Bansal Reena Bansal Reena Bansal 5850 san felipe street, suite 500, SUITE 320 Houston TX Courtney Maggio 1550 ROCKY RIDGE RD, ATHENS ATHENS TX	Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip CEO Darla Walker 1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE, SUITE 200 THE WOODLANDS TX 77380-3645 Madhusudan R Voruganti 1067 GREAT MEADOW DR, ALLEN TX 75013-5654 MANUEL VILLA 906 FREDERICKSBURG RD, SAN ANTONIO TX 78201-5747 Steve HANES 4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1,4100 SMITH SCHOOL AUSTIN TX 78744-3205 Theresa Blackwell 6700 WOODLANDS PKWY,SUITE 230 - 322 THE WOODLANDS TX 77382-2575 Amber Caddell 1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250, SAN ANTONIO TX 78217-5233 Manuel Oblitas 218 E RAMSEY RD, SAN ANTONIO TX 78216-4607 Rohit Singh 3010 LBJ FREEWAY, STE 1200, DALLAS TX 75234-8854 Jan Ghalib 1400 BROADFIELD BLVD.STE 200 HOUSTON TX 77084-5162 Venkat Gopi 7801 Alma Drive, #105335, 1305 CHEYENNE TRL Plano TX 75025-3482 Reena Bansal Reena Bansal Reena Bansal Reena Bansal Reena Bansal Reena Sou, Suite 320 Houston TX 77057 Courtney Maggio 1550 ROCKY RIDGE RD, A	Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip Email CEO Darla Walker 1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE, SUITE 200 THE WOODLANDS TX 77380-3645 dwalker@GOVERITY.COM Madhusudan R Voruganti 1067 GREAT MEADOW DR. ALLEN TX 75013-5654 madhu@vfusioninnovations.com MANUEL VILLA 906 FREDERICKSBURG RD. SAN ANTONIO TX 78201-5747 manuelv@8000viatech.com Steve HANES BLDG 1.4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1.4100 SMITH SCHOOL AUSTIN TX 78744-3205 SAHANES@VINTAGEITS.com Theresa Blackwell 6700 WOODLANDS PKWY.SUITE 230 - 322 THE WOODLANDS TX 77382-2575 tblackwell@virtuogroup.com Amber Caddell 1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250 SAN ANTONIO TX 78217-5233 cmbl@visionit.us Manuel Obiitas 218 E RAMSEY RD, SAN ANTONIO TX 78216-4607 sales@vndx.com Rohit Singh 1200. BOALLAS TX 77524-4854 ringl@volublesystems.com Jan Ghalib 200 HOUSTON TX 77084-5162 jan.ghalib@vprimetech.com <	Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip Email Phone CEO Daria Walker 1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE, SUITE 200 THE WOODLANDS TX 77380-3645 dwalker@GOVERITY.COM 800-526-9819 Madhusudan R Voruganti 1067 GREAT MEADOW DR. ALLEN TX 77513-5654 madhu@vfusioninnovations.com 201-838-6244 MANUEL VILLA 906 FREDERICKSBURG RD. SAN ANTONIO TX 78201-5747 manuelv@800viatech.com 210-227-7726 Steve HANES BLDG 1,4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1,4100 SMITH SCHOOL AUSTIN AUSTIN TX 78744-3205 SAHANES@VINTAGEITS.com 512-481-1117 Theresa Blackwell PRWY, SUITE 230 - 322 THE WOODLANDS TX 7782-2575 tblackwell@virtuogroup.com 281-298-8571 Amber Caddell 1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250, SAN ANTONIO TX 78217-5233 cmrbli@visionit.us 210-591-7984 Manuel Obitas 218 E RAMSEY RD, SAN ANTONIO SAN ANTONIO TX 78216-4607 sales@wndx.com 210-590-2734 Rohit Singh 3010 LBJ FREEWAY, STE 1200 DALLAS TX 75234-8854 </td <td>Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip Email Phone HIJB Eligibility CEO Daria Walker CIROLE, SUITE 200 THE WOODLANDS TX 77380-3645 dwalker@GOVERITY.COM 800-526-9819 WO Madhusudan R Voruganti 1067 GREAT MEADOW DR. ALLEN TX 75013-5654 madhu@vfusioninnovations.com 201-838-6244 AS MANUEL VILLA 906 FREDERICKSBURG RD. SAN ANTONIO TX 78201-5747 manuelv@800viatech.com 210-227-7728 HI Steve HANES 4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1-410 SMITH SCHOOL AUSTIN TX 778744-3205 SAHANES@ViNTAGETS.com 512-481-1117 WO Theress Blackwell 6700 WOODLANDS PKWY, SUITE 230 - 322 THE WOODLANDS TX 77382-2575 tblackwell@virtuogroup.com 281-298-8571 BL Amber Caddell 1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250 SAN ANTONIO TX 78217-5233 cmb@visionit.us 210-591-7984 BL Manuel Obitas 218 E RAMSEY RD. SAN ANTONIO TX 78216-4607 sales@vindu.com 210-590-2734 HI <</td>	Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip Email Phone HIJB Eligibility CEO Daria Walker CIROLE, SUITE 200 THE WOODLANDS TX 77380-3645 dwalker@GOVERITY.COM 800-526-9819 WO Madhusudan R Voruganti 1067 GREAT MEADOW DR. ALLEN TX 75013-5654 madhu@vfusioninnovations.com 201-838-6244 AS MANUEL VILLA 906 FREDERICKSBURG RD. SAN ANTONIO TX 78201-5747 manuelv@800viatech.com 210-227-7728 HI Steve HANES 4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1-410 SMITH SCHOOL AUSTIN TX 778744-3205 SAHANES@ViNTAGETS.com 512-481-1117 WO Theress Blackwell 6700 WOODLANDS PKWY, SUITE 230 - 322 THE WOODLANDS TX 77382-2575 tblackwell@virtuogroup.com 281-298-8571 BL Amber Caddell 1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250 SAN ANTONIO TX 78217-5233 cmb@visionit.us 210-591-7984 BL Manuel Obitas 218 E RAMSEY RD. SAN ANTONIO TX 78216-4607 sales@vindu.com 210-590-2734 HI <

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions: 920-37 – *Networking Services, Including Installation, Security, and Maintenance

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

The following is a list of Certifie	T TOD VEHIOUS HOITI THE CIVI	T T T T T T T T T T T T T T T T T T T	John Houriles above.			I			
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
WALKERCOM, INC.	Richard Gonzalez	17723 Pearland Sites Rd.,	Pearland	TX	77584-3665	richard.gonzalez@walkercom.com	281-997-5715	НІ	М
WAYPOINT GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Jae Shin Neyman	2113 WOODSTON DR,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-2221	jae@waypointgovernment.com	832-567-6574	AS	F
WEB-HED TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Juanita Gonzalez	1710 N. MAIN AVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-3938	contracts@webheadtech.com	210-354-1661	н	F
WGM PARTNERS LLC	Luzona McLaughlin	18714 CAMPBELL RD,	DALLAS	TX	75252-5123	Imclaughlin@wgmpartners.com	214-674-6435	wo	F
WGW FARTNERS LLC	Luzona McLaughiin	107 14 CAMPBELL RD,	DALLAS	1/	73232-3123	inclaughini@wgmpartners.com	214-074-0433	VVO	ŗ
XPEDIENT TECHNOLOGIES LLC	Rajini Balakrishnan	4199 WOODHAVEN TRL,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-1373	rajini@xpedienttech.com	512-550-1519	WO	F
ZEUS SOLUTIONS INC.	Bala Narasimhan	2656 S LOOP W STE 265,	HOUSTON	TX	77054-2639	bala.narasimhan@zeussolutionsinc.com	832-661-3360	AS	M
Zaviya, Inc.	Tubraiz Mahmud	17027 Lands Wake,	San Antonio	TX	78247-6201	sdp@zaviya.net	210-920-3630	AS	М
Zirlen Technologies, Inc.	CHANDRASEKAR KANCHARLA	10998 S WILCREST DRIVE,SUITE 240	HOUSTON	TX	77099-3564	chandra.k@zirlen.com	713-203-9867	AS	М
doc2e-file Inc.	Sherry Mcmanus	4500 S. WAYSIDE DRIVE,SUITE 102	HOUSTON	TX	77087	sherrymcmanus@doc2e-file.com	713-649-2006	WO	F
r2 Technologies, Inc.	Richard Martinez	4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste 150W,SUITE 400	Plano	TX	75093	rick@r2now.com	214-382-3992	HI	М

Date : 2023/09/05 14:38:13 CMBL SUMMARY

Search Found 304 Vendors ,304 are Hubs , Includes 0 Inactive Vendors

Search Condition : SearchType=HUB's Only,Section1 Class Code=920,Section1 Item(s)=(37)

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certifie	ed HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
4 Consulting, Inc.	Ruchi Anand	6850 TPC Dr,SUITE 208	McKinney	TX	75070-2974	ruchi@4ci-usa.com	214-698-8633	AS	F
4A SOLUTIONS, LLC.	Ahmed Moledina	10900 RESEARCH BLVD STE 160C-40,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-5722	amoledina@4asolutionsusa.com	512-270-6700	AS	F
5 Wards Group LLC	Angela Pena-Ward	4261 E University Dr,Suite 30- 255	Prosper	TX	75078	angela@5wards.com	214-226-5205	ні	F
5K TECHNICAL SERVICES LLC	Corey Kirkendoll	1201 WEST 15TH STREET,SUITE 320	PLANO	TX	75075	bids@5ktech.com	469-656-3159	BL	М
7TH ECHELON, LLC	Edgartt Melton	11601 SHADOW CREEK PKWY,SUITE 111-25	PEARLAND	TX	77584-7283	emelton@7thechelon.com	312-401-1788	BL	М
88PIXELS TO-GO, INC.	Sergio A Rivas	14800 SAN PEDRO AVE STE 224,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232-3734	sergio@88pixels.com	210-846-1920	HI	M
A.B. LEATHERWOOD LLC	CEOAnthony Leatherwood	2808 GRANTS LAKE BLVD #501,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-5498	ableatherwood@gmail.com	832-331-9972	BL	М
ABACODATA, LLC	Joe Gonzalez	2705 YANDALL DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78748-2086	joe@abacodata.com	512-371-6658	HI	М
ABASYS TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	ROBERT BAIN	2435 N CENTRAL EXPY SUITE 1200,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-2753	info@atiserve.com	214-712-7430	AS	M
ABDELADIM & ASSOCIATES	Rita Abdeladim	21011 BUENA VIS,	LAGO VISTA	TX	78645-5015	rita@abdeladim.com	512-251-9252	HI	F
ABDELADIM LLC	Nawal Kimmel	15416 CINCA TERRA DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78738-4106	nawal@abdeladimtx.com	512-799-2920	HI	F
ABSOLUTE FACILITY SOLUTIONS, LLC	Michelle Ray	PO BOX 660001,	AUSTIN	TX	78766-7001	mray@absolute-fs.com	512-585-9833	WO	F
ABUNDANS INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY LLC	Oraios Ward	1202 1ST ST E UNIT 1204,	HUMBLE	TX	77347-7058	orward@abundansit.com	202-704-0997	BL	F
ACCOUNTABILITY RESOURCES, LLC	CARRIE L ARSENAULT	6300 Bridgepoint Pkwy,1-250	AUSTIN	TX	78730	CARRIE@ACCOUNTABILITYRESOURCES.COM	512-632-8579	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		be identified for the services of d						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
ACKTINOS, LLC	Pres./Dunstan Christopher	501 CONGRESS AVENUE, SUITE 150-231,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-0000	dchristopher@acktinos.com	737-717-0505	AS	М
ACTIUM, INC.	David McCurley	9009 MOUNTAIN RIDGE DR,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78759-7286	julia@actiumtx.com	512-789-6550	WO	F
ADVANCED PROACTIVE SOLUTIONS, LLC	Ehab Elyian	14732 MYRTLE BEACH LN,	FRISCO	TX	75035-0183	ehab.elyian@aps-consulting.com	469-307-1272	AS	M
AGILEIZE, LLC	Michael Whitworth	3113 COUNTRY LAKE CT,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-1903	Michael.Whitworth@Agileize.com	512-970-2419	WO	F
AGILIMATICS, INC.	Shahzad Mahmood, Principal Architect Shahzad Mahmo	101 E PARK BLVD STE 600,	PLANO	TX	75074-5483	s.mahmood@agilimatics.com	469-431-0312	AS	М
AIG Technical Services, LLC	Gabriel Johnson	1500 South Dairy Ashford Road,Suite 445	Houston	TX	77077-3948	deepali.loney@aigtechnical.com	832-350-0069	AS	F
AK TELECOM, LLC	Matthew Sturdivant Matthew Sturdivant	729 AIRPORT BLVD,	AUSTIN	TX	78702-4103	matt@aktelsolutions.com	361-389-1129	Н	М
ALCON DATA-TEL SOLUTIONS LLC	Eduardo Contreras	5900 BALCONES DR STE 240,104	AUSTIN	TX	78731-4200	econtreras@alcondts.com	512-892-6900	HI	M
ALEX CANO & COMPANY LLC	Maria de Lourdes Morales	2600 E SOUTHLAKE BLVD STE 120-178,	SOUTHLAKE	TX	76092-6634	lourdes.morales@alex-cano.com	469-970-3442	HI	M
ALIS Software LLC	LAXMINARAYANA KONDA	595 ROUND ROCK WEST DR,SUITE 602	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-5011	LN.KONDA@ALISSOFTWARE.COM	512-827-3557	AS	M
ALLTECH SYSTEMS, INC.	Marcellious Stephens	P.O. BOX 741203,	HOUSTON	TX	77274	bwinchester@alltech-sys.net	713-270-9033	BL	M
AMERICAN UNIT, INC.	Ram Venigalla	2901 DALLAS PKWY,STE 333	PLANO	TX	75093-5980	ravi@americanunit.com	972-398-3333	AS	M
ANDTECH SOLUTIONS, LLC	Myoshia Boykin Anderson	9595 SIX PINES DRIVE SUITE 8210,BUILDING 8 FLOOR 2	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77380-5138	mbanderson@andtechllc.com	713-900-2600	BL	F
ANNAPURNA SOLUTIONS LLC	Jan Naidu	5000 GULF FREEWAY, UHTB 4, 2ND FLOOR,SUITE 230	HOUSTON	TX	77204-0900	AnnapurnaSolutionsLLC@gmail.com	903-883-7955	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		IDE Identified for the services of di						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
ANR Consulting Group, Inc.	Dinesh Gupta	2013 GLENMERE DRIVE,	ALLEN	TX	75013-4705	dinesh.gupta@anrcg.com	469-396-5946	AS	M
APP MAISTERS INC	Fahim Iqbal	2245 TEXAS DR STE 300,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-1468	fahim@appmaisters.com	888-391-8184	AS	M
APPLICANTZ, INC.	Rupalee Maheshwari	10235 W. LITTLE YORK RD.,SUITE 435	HOUSTON	TX	77040-3229	rupali@applicantz.com	281-598-2600	AS	F
ARCHIBAND SYSTEMS LLC	DeLeon English	1441 THORNHILL LN,	LITTLE ELM	TX	75068-6402	deleonenglish@archibandsystem.com	214-529-0325	BL	M
ARGUS TALENT, LLC	Gani Khalfe Gani Khalfe	13330 S GESSNER RD,	HOUSTON	TX	77489-1022	gani@argustalentllc.com	713-465-5985	AS	М
ARRATI INCORPORATED	Shobhna Thawani	PO BOX 16662,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77496-6662	bids@texcelvision.com	832-217-9502	AS	F
ASPIRON TECHNOLOGIES CORP.	Christian Sause	700 CENTRAL EXPY S,SUITE 400	ALLEN	TX	75013-8098	christian.sause@aspirontechnologies.com	202-600-6583	DV	M
ATHOMTECH, INC	Smita Mohta	15913 JEFFS LN,	AUSTIN	TX	78717-4151	smita@athomtech.com	512-981-5121	AS	F
ATSER, L.P.	Robert Arizola	1150 Richcrest Drive,	Houston	TX	77060-6209	dfm@atser.com	281-999-9961	HI	M
ATX WEB DESIGNS LLC	Daniel Griggs	11801 DOMAIN BLVD 3RD FLOOR,	AUSTIN	TX	78758	daniel@atxwebdesigns.com	512-994-0191	BL	M
AVANTOGY, INC.	Arturo Borrego	5116 MCDADE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78735-6393	aborrego@avantogy.com	512-789-8590	HI	F
AVIZION TECHNOLOGIES GROUP, INC.	Office Manager Teresa Wheeler	15770 N. DALLAS PARKWAY,SUITE 900	DALLAS	TX	75248	twheeler@bct-corp.com	972-267-7950	WO	F
Advent Global Solutions, Inc.	Kathy Mishler	12777 Jones Road,Suite 445	HOUSTON	TX	77070	chet.mann@adventglobal.com	281-970-3000	AS	М
Alpha Genesis Labs, LLC	Florence Lowe	4735 W. Amherst Avenue,	Dallas	TX	75209-3127	florence@alphagenesislabs.com	214-676-9963	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
company Name	Jonitact 1 cr30ii	Maining Address	Oity	Otate	Lip	Lindii	Thone	Liigibility	Gender
Amazech Solutions, LLC	PrincipalShanthi Rajaram	9555 LEBANON RD,SUITE 202	FRISCO	TX	75035	shanthi@amazech.com	408-757-3851	AS	F
									1
Amtek Consulting LLC	Satya Movva	4100 Alpha Rd, Suite 458,SUITE 458	Dallas	TX	75244-4332	smovva@amtekconsulting.com	855-695-8550	AS	М
AppddictionStudio Limited		D O D 00004							l
Liability Comp	Tim Porter	P.O. Box 90091,	San Antonio	TX	78209-2148	tporter@appddictionstudio.com	210-704-7828	BL	M
Assent Solutions LLC	Venkata Reka	27311 Bentridge Park Ln,	Katy	TX	77494-6034	reka@assentsolutions.com	713-853-9288	AS	М
									1
Assurance eServices, Inc.	Khalid Hussain	804 Morningside Trl,	Murphy	TX	75094	khalid.hussain@assuranceeservices.com	214-407-3230	AS	М
Automation Image, Inc.	Indira Singla	2650 VALLEY VIEW LN,Ste 100	DALLAS	TX	75234-6284	rbellary@automationimage.com	972-247-8816	AS	F
•	, ,					,			
BANSAR TECHNOLOGIES INC.	Hemchand Bandreddy	9225 LIMONCILLO DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78750-3426	hemchand@bansar.com	512-507-3534	AS	М
BEAR MANAGEMENT CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Denilson Silva	1209 N SAGINAW BLVD,STE G-234	SAGINAW	TX	76179-1169	contact@bearmcg.com	325-320-4151	н	M
BEEPSMART COMMUNICATION INC	Quazi Faruque	990 NORTH BOWSER RD,SUITE #720	RICHARDSON	TX	75081-2896	mickey@smgsystems.net	972-235-2161	AS	М
	·					, , ,			
BENMAR GROUP, LLC	SABU VARGHESE	3 FLAMINGO LANDING DRIVE,	MISSOURI CITY	TX	77459-4627	BENMARGROUP@GMAIL.COM	312-953-7132	AS	М
									1
BEPC INCORPORATED	Marco Saenz	3240 EXECUTIVE DRIVE,	SAN ANGELO	TX	76904-6895	oscar@bepcinc.com	325-944-0169	HI	М
BEYOND COMPUTER SERVICES, LLC.	ERVIN HUGHES III	5606 N NAVARRO STREET,SUITE 300-O	VICTORIA	TX	77904-1727	eahughes@beyondpcservices.com	361-485-6639	BL	М
BILLY EDWARD CONSULTING INC.	STEPHEN MARSH	DBA SPECIALIZED RISK TX17 03,1847 STACY CRST	HOUSTON	TX	77008-3487	bids@billyedwardgroup.com	281-906-5995	BL	М
BKJ GLOBAL MANAGEMENT CONSULTING, LLC	Shanita Johnson	2600 S LOOP W,SUITE #289	HOUSTON	TV	77054 2652	sjohnson@bkjgmc.com	281-402-2511	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

3		be identified for the services of di						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
BL TECHNOLOGY, INC.	Deborah Lee	1730 S. CHERRY STREET,	TOMBALL	TX	77375-6820	dlee@bltechnology.com	832-698-8000	WO	F
BLACKHAWK MANAGEMENT CORP.	COO / Michael Reeves	1322 SPACE PARK DRIVE SUITE A220,	HOUSTON	TX	77058-3400	reevesm@blackhawkmgmt.com	832-536-3710	WO	F
BLEEK TECHNOLOGIES	Kelvin Chatman	9659 NORTH SAM HOUSTON PKWY EAST,SUITE 150-288	HUMBLE	TX	77396-1529	info@bleektech.com	832-338-0122	BL	М
BLU27 GROUP, LLC	Caesar Vielmas	5020 NOLDA STREET,	HOUSTON	TX	77007	caesar@blu27.com	832-293-9907	Н	М
BLUE LYNK LLC	President / Christine Bhamani	107 E GRAYSON ST,	LLANO	TX	78643-1628	cbhamani@bluelynk.com	800-939-0189	WO	F
BRADLINK, LLC	Monica Bradshaw	P.O. BOX 6115,	KINGWOOD	TX	77325-6115	helen@bradlinkllc.com	281-361-5809	BL	F
BRAVO TECHNICAL RESOURCES, INC	Valerie Freeman	5301 ALPHA ROAD,SUITE 80- 37	DALLAS	TX	75240-4355	lmonk@bravotech.com	972-419-1711	WO	F
BRESA TECH, LLC	Jessey Lee	6860 N DALLAS PKWY STE 200,	PLANO	TX	75024-4242	matt.bomberger@bresatech.com	866-728-2889	AS	М
BRIGHTLEAF GROUP, INC.	Jane Scott	7000 NORTH MOPAC EXPWY,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78731	jane.scott@brightleafgroup.com	512-795-8900	WO	F
Bluebery Hawaii Technology Solutions LLC	SHILPA NAGAR	10815 WILLIAM PASS LN,	Cypress	TX	77433-6486	shilpa@bhtsolutions.com	513-384-8366	AS	F
Brains4Drones, LLC	SUSAN ROSSBACH	6524 PHEASANT RUN RD,	PLANO	TX	75023-1607	susan@brains4drones.com	972-974-3476	wo	F
Brio Services, LLC	Nancy Lerner Nancy Lerner	11152 Westheimer Rd # 685,	Houston	TX	77042-3208	nancy.lerner@brio-consulting.com	713-858-2425	WO	F
C & T INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY	PRES. SHANNON CONWAY	601 QUAIL VALLEY DR,SUITE #29	GEORGETOWN	TX	78626-8051	sales@candttech.com	512-610-0040	WO	F
C.B.K. COMPUTING GROUP LLC	Beshara Shaleesh	10652 CHESTNUT RIDGE RD,	AUSTIN	TX	78726-1883	admin@cbkcomputing.com	512-422-3126	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certified	TIOD VEHIOUS HOIT THE CIVIL	3L identified for the services or co	ommodities above.						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
CA CARL AHMED									
ASSOCIATES, LLC	Sorosh Ahmed	1920 N COIT RD STE 200-123,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-2832	carl@carlahmed.com	214-995-7654	AS	М
		1838 SNAKE RIVER							
CAMBAY CONSULTING, LLC.	Zafar Shaikh Zafar Shaikh	ROAD,SUITE A	KATY	TX	77449-7754	hr@cambaycs.com	832-617-0901	AS	M
CAPITOL SYSTEMS INC	GENA BALEY	1405 SHELTON RANCH RD,	DRIPPING SPGS	TX	78620-3739	GENABALEY@CAPSYSINC.COM	888-422-7797	wo	F
CD Studio, Inc.	Terri Gaines	118 Broadway, Suite 528,	San Antonio	TX	78205	terri@thinkcausality.com	210-545-3415	wo	F
ob stadio, inc.	Tom Games	110 Broadway, Guito 020,	San Antonio	17	70203	terrigitiirikoausaiity.com	210-043-0410	WO	'
CENTEX INTEGRATION AND CONSULTING	Jose G. Flores	PO BOX 65,	LIBERTY HILL	TX	78642-0065	jflores@centexics.com	512-777-0724	Н	М
CF GLOBAL CONCEPTS, INC.	Susan Kriz	4110 WILLOW GREEN DR,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78217-4229	skriz@swbell.net	210-394-1174	wo	F
CHECKPOINT SERVICES, INC.	KRISTEN COX	501 GRAHAM RD,	COLLEGE STATIO	TX	77845-9662	sales@checkpnt.com	915-581-1185	WO	F
CIMA SOLUTIONS GROUP, LLC	Juan A Alday	608 E HICKORY ST,SUITE 128	DENTON	TX	76205-4310	jalday@cimasg.com	972-499-8261	н	М
CLINICAL AUTOMATION SOLUTIONS,	Managing Member/Sharon Booth	LLC,14909 FALCONHEAD GROVE LOOP	AUSTIN	TX	78738-6797	info@clinicalautomations.com	713-377-4855	НІ	F
		201 S LAKELINE BLVD,STE							
CLOUD EVOLUTIONS INC	Arun Dendukuri	#102	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-2718	adendukuri@cloud-evolutions.com	512-934-0672	AS	M
COMPQSOFT, INC.	MADINA SHAIK	505 N. SAM HOUSTON PKWY EAST,SUITE 682	HOUSTON	TX	77060-4018	mshaik@compqsoft.com	832-802-5899	AS	М
COMPU-DATA INTERNATIONAL, LLC	Pres. & CEO/Juan J. Celaya	14610 FALLLLING CREEK DRIVE,	HOUSTON	TX	77068	sales@cdlac.com	281-252-9238	н	М
COMPULABS ETC LLC	Howard J Rattliff Jr	5125 WICHITA ST. BOX 15844,	FORT WORTH	TX	76119-2515	contracts@compulabsetc.com	682-365-6369	BL	М
22 32.00 2.0 223			I SILL WOILLII	1//	75115-2015	contracto @compaiabacto.com	002-000-0009	55	IVI
CONNECTTEL, INC.	Kannan Kaliyur	PO BOX 203398,	AUSTIN	TX	78720-3398	kannank@connecttel.com	512-338-1111	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certified	ving is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
CONQUEST CONSULTING, LLC	Ravi Pare	3000 POLAR LANE,UNIT 803	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613	admin@conquestitconsulting.com	512-297-9213	AS	М
COOPER CONSULTING COMPANY	Melynda Caudle	PO BOX 81651,	AUSTIN	TX	78708-1651	caudle@cooperconsulting.com	512-587-4970	WO	F
CORE INNOVATIONS, LLC	Jesus Figueroa	12006 CARSON COVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78253-5700	jessie.figueroa@coreinnovations.net	210-620-4302	н	М
	-								
CRINER-DANIELS & ASSOCIATES, INC.	Walter H Criner Jr	PO BOX 740503,	HOUSTON	TX	77274-0503	walter2@crinerdaniels.com	713-705-4679	BL	М
CSE INTL	Mgr/Joseph M. Rodriguez	2313 LOCK HILL SELMA #248,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78230	contactus@cseintl.com	210-366-3146	н	М
		,							
CUSCO INTEGRATION	Peter Mancuso	526 REINOSA DR,	GARLAND	TX	75043-5128	peter@cuscointegration.com	210-438-7095	HI	М
Cenergistics Consulting Group, LLC	Ytevia Watts	15083 San Pedro Ave Unit 12311,UNIT# 12311	San Antonio	TX	78232-3723	ywatts@cenergisticsgrp.com	800-679-3260	BL	F
CompNova, LLC	YIULING PUNYAMURTHY	300 N Coit Road,Suite 340	Richardson	TX	75080	nickp@compnova.com	972-671-1500	AS	F
Comtek Telecom, LLC	Carol Kondos	P.O. BOX 831950,	RICHARDSON	TX	75083	chrisa@comtek-group.com	972-644-6600	wo	F
Connective Talent Corp.	Rick Krostag	3555 TIMMONS LN,SUITE 1500	HOUSTON	TX	77027-6470	rkrostag@connective-talent.com	713-993-7312	AS	М
CorporateLounge, LLC	Crystal LaShay	1302 WAUGH DR.# 480	HOUSTON	TX	77019-3908	crystal@thecorporatelounge.com	800-582-2826	BL	F
3 / -	,	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,				eryotate.our.go.com	000 001 1010		
Cross Recruiting, Inc.	Lana Hamilton	PO BOX 98,	ANNA	TX	75409-3860	lhamilton@crossresourcegroup.com	972-927-8228	WO	F
DOS CONSULTANTS LLC	Kim Dov	2442 Window Dd 272	Accetic	TV	70700 0050	liin da Odanda aasa kanta	540 047 0000	14/0	_
D&S CONSULTANTS, LLC	Kim Day	3112 Windsor Rd.,372	Austin	IX	10103-2350	kim.day@dandsconsultants.com	512-917-6226	WO	F
DAMAN CONSULTING, INCORPORATED	Chairman Bhala Ghatate	1250 S CAPITAL OF TEXAS HWY,BLDG 1 STE 460	WEST LAKE HILLS	TX	78746-6446	glal@damaninc.net	512-329-6646	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

O No	Ourtest Barrer	Mallian Adda	Oite	04-4-	71	F1	Phane	HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
DAMAN, INCORPORATED	Gita Lal	1250 S CAPITAL OF TEXAS HWY,BLDG 1 SUITE 460	WEST LAKE HILLS	TX	78746-6446	glal@damaninc.com	512-329-0433	AS	F
DATAVISE INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SVCS, IN	Riley Carruthers	PO BOX 1298,	BURNET	TX	78611-7298	RILEY.CARRUTHERS@DATAVISE.NET	512-472-2932	BL	М
DECCA CONSULTING LLC	Nayeem Amin	26302 LANDGON CT.,	KATY	TX	77494-3679	amin@deccaconsulting.com	832-561-0634	AS	М
DEEPCOOLCLEAR, LLC	President / Girish Altekar	1903 MADISON AVE,	AUSTIN	TX	78757	g.altekar@deepcoolclear.com	512-478-3112	AS	М
DENUS GLOBAL LLC DBA ACCELLUX SOLUTIONS	Deji Adenusi	9550 SPRING GREEN BLVD,SUITE 408-154 KATY, TX 77494	KATY	TX	77494-3758	deji@accellux.com	281-901-1650	BL	М
DIGITAL DISPLAY SOLUTIONS, INC.	Lisa Harbert	12223 SAN PEDRO AVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-2840	accounting@ddsav.com	210-404-1233	H	F
DIGITALGENETIX, LLC	Edwin Pope	1 CHISHOLM TRAIL RD STE 450,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-5094	epope@digitalgenetix.com	210-468-0123	BL	М
DOCUMENT LOGISTIX LLC	Kim Kuykendall	19301 W STATE HIGHWAY 29,	LIBERTY HILL	TX	78642-3506	kim.kuykendall@document-logistix.com	512-345-4600	WO	F
DYKON COMPUTER HELP CENTER, INC.	Eben N.Dike	6518 ARCHER RANCH LANE,	ROSENBERG	TX	77471	sales@dykonpc.com	713-320-6657	BL	M
DYNAMIC COMPUTING SERVICES CORPORATION	Jennifer Young	3307 NORTHLAND DRIVE,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78731-4946	jennifer@dcshq.com	800-345-1275	wo	F
Data Stream Technologies LLC	Betty Aguilar	3731 West Ave,	San Antonio	TX	78213-3641	baguilar@datastreamllc.net	210-892-2331	HI	F
E Computer Technologies, Inc.	Ravi Kumar Gadde	101 W RENNER RD STE 250,	RICHARDSON	TX	75082-2088	ravi@ecomputertech.net	972-889-1818	AS	F
E QUALITY CORPORATION	Mickie Scott	1308 SCOTT DR,	CEDAR HILL	TX	75104-5094	mickie_scott@e-qacorp.com	469-323-6582	BL	F
E-Consulting, Inc.	President Suresh Bagaria	1215 BACKBAY DR,	IRVING	TX	75063-5412	suresh@e-consultinginc.com	972-373-9592	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

								нив	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
ECOM CONSULTING, INC.	Baku Kshatriya	2828 W PARKER RD # 224,	PLANO	TX	75075-9153	baku@ecomconsultinginc.com	972-578-0191	AS	М
ECOTURN, LLC	Annaprabha Athappan	2233 SULLENBERGER WAY,	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75028-4647	annaprabha@gmail.com	469-435-3022	AS	F
EDUCATION PARTNERS SOLUTION, INC.	ED GIFFORD	16107 KENSINGTON DR,SUITE 254	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-4224	gifford@eps4.com	281-494-0187	wo	F
EKHP CONSULTING LLC	Eileen Peek	425 OAK SPRINGS DR.,	SEGUIN	TX	78155-0192	eileen@ekhpconsulting.com	830-556-9091	WO	F
ELEMENTAL METHODS, LLC	Michael C Christopher	5605 NORTH MACARTHUR BLVD,SUITE 1000	IRVING	TX	75038-2617	mchristopher@elementalmethods.com	972-819-2101	BL	М
EMKAY ASSOCIATES, INC.	Margo A Kirkpatrick	PO BOX 870,	MC DADE	TX	78650-0870	margokirkpatrick@gmail.com	512-789-2780	WO	F
ENTERPRISE LOGIC, INC.	Ajay Thomas	11237 Southwest Freeway,SUIT 100	HOUSTON	TX	77031-3603	admin@enterprise-logic.com	832-489-1851	AS	М
ESOLVIT INC.	Usha Boddapu	11675 JOLLYVILLE RD STE 152,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-3939	dir@esolvit.com	512-551-4000	AS	F
ESSENTIAL CYBER SOLUTIONS, LLC	Draaco Aventura	7600 CHEVY CHASE DR,SUITE 300 - #685	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1581	draventura@ecs-ops.com	737-251-5001	BL	М
ESTAFF, LLC	Dan Frey, Vice President Sales	11901 CONANN CT,	AUSTIN	TX	78753-2110	dfrey@estafflic.com	512-848-7953	wo	F
Eclat Integrated Software Solutions, Inc	Prasad Kalidindi	12603 Southwest Fwy,Suite 680	Stafford			prasadk@eclatiss.com	281-277-0567	AS	М
·			_ :311010	.,,		F	20. 277 0007	,	.*1
FIDELIS NETWORKS, LLC	Dan Aguilera	11900 JOLLYVILLE RD,SUITE 1583	AUSTIN	TX	78720-5001	daguilera@fidelisnetworks.com	512-651-8300	НІ	М
FIOSTA TECHNOLOGIES, LLC	Dave Cruz	P.O. BOX 88,	HELOTES	TX	78023-0088	dave.cruz@fiosta.com	210-816-3756	HI	М
FLAGTREE SYSTEMS, LLC	President/Gurusamy Palanichamy	1400 PRESTON ROAD,4TH FLOOR	PLANO	TX	75093	palani@flagtree.com	512-692-7797	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		VIBE Identified for the services of C						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
FLATWAREMEDIA DESIGNS	Partner/Nikki Smith	85 WOODCREEK DR,	WIMBERLEY	TX	78676-3335	hub@flatwaremedia.com	512-920-0008	WO	F
FLINT AVENUE, LLC	Amy Wood	3911 4TH ST,STE 244	LUBBOCK	TX	79409-9805	amy.wood@flintavenue.com	806-698-4040	WO	F
FOLKES INTERNATIONAL GROUP, INC.	Gene Folkes	8330 LYNDON B JOHNSON FWY,SUITE 855	DALLAS	TX	75243-1166	gene@folkesig.com	551-574-8661	BL	М
FRONTERA CONCEPTS, LLC	John Garza	100 NE LOOP 410,STE. 1220	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4700	accounting@fronteraconcepts.com	210-494-4159	н	М
FULLIDENTITY.COM, INC	Dayla Wight	380 CAGLE CROW RD,	MANSFIELD	TX	76063-5207	dayla@fullidentity.com	214-331-2551	WO	F
Fermat Software, LLC	MAHVISH QURESHI	555 Round Rock West Dr, Suite E-233,STE 319	Round Rock	TX	78681-4160	mahvish@fermatsoftware.com	512-814-5086	AS	F
Fernandez & Company, P.C.	Roberto Fernandez	306 W. Seventh Street, Suite 600,	Fort Worth	TX	76102	robert@rfernandezcpa.com	817-877-3911	Н	М
Finovient LLC	Asha Raju	915 Falcon Trail,	Murphy	TX	75094-3837	asha@finovient.com	214-282-6283	AS	F
First Genesis Professional Services, Inc	Ronald Watty	1600 HIGHWAY 6,SUITE 325	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-4925	pwatty@firstgenesis.com	281-276-0503	BL	М
FormidableOPs, LLC	Desiree Huitt	11900 Jollyville Rd,Suite 203863	Austin	TX	78720-8632	desiree.huitt@formidableops.com	512-940-4040	WO	F
GB TECH, INC.	Ivan Burkett	2200 SPACE PARK DR STE 400,	HOUSTON	TX	77058-3680	ivanb@gbtech.net	281-333-3703	BL	М
GENIUS ROAD, LLC	Kimberly Zanatta	14800 QUORUM DRIVE,SUITE 285	DALLAS	TX	75254-7073	kzanatta@geniusroad.com	214-725-9050	WO	F
GLT TRADING LLC	Jude Shao	2323 MCCUE RD,#2104	HOUSTON	TX	77056-4683	jshao@gltcorp.com	650-440-1198	AS	М
GOLD STAR PRINT SOLUTIONS	Robert Burris	18116 Mammoth Cave Blvd,	Pflugerville	TX	78660-5293	robert@goldstarprint.com	512-921-8260	DV	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certified	t of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
GOV GURU LLC	Owner	407 DRY GULCH BND,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3172	contacthubvendor@gmail.com	512-910-5260	AS	М
GOVERNMENT COMPASS LLC	Stephanie Lendecky	705 TOFINO CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-5656	stephanie@governmentcompass.com	512-914-1252	wo	F
GROWTH ACCELERATION PARTNERS	Teresa Bressi	9130 JOLLYVILLE RD,SUITE 175	AUSTIN	TX	78759-7482	tbressi@growthaccelerationpartners.com	512-243-5754	WO	F
GTS TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS, INC.	Susan Hawk	9211 WATERFORD CENTRE BLVD,SUITE 275	AUSTIN	TX	78758-7679	GTSSales@gts-ts.com	512-452-0651	wo	F
GUNDA CORPORATION, LLC	Ramesh Gunda	11750 KATY FWY,SUITE 300	HOUSTON	TX	77079-1255	rgunda@gundacorp.com	713-541-3530	AS	М
Gurutech Solutions, LLC	Satheskumar Gurusamy	14157 BADGER CREEK DR,	FRISCO	TX	75033	info@gurutech-solutions.com	214-432-7670	AS	М
HARUTUNIAN ENGINEERING, INC.	Takoohy Harutunian	P.O. BOX 140735,	AUSTIN	TX	78714-0735	anne@heiworld.com	512-454-2788	AS	F
HIGHGROUND TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	President-CEO/Ronald E. Zimmerman Jr.	451 E CENTRAL TEXAS EPWY., SUITE D-166,	HARKER HEIGHTS	TX	76548	Ron.Zimmerman@HighGroundTech.com	254-577-5424	DV	M
HIMARA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Alex Maldonado	950 E STATE HIGHWAY 114,SUITE 160	SOUTHLAKE	TX	76092-5240	info@himaratech.com	469-629-1207	Н	М
HIREBLAZER LLC	lavanya Vankayalapati	108 WILD BASIN RD,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78746	lavanya@hireblazer.com	512-968-1616	AS	F
HIRETEQ SOLUTIONS INC.	Kawalpreet Kaur	2816 FOUNTAIN DR,	IRVING	TX	75063-3530	hr@hireteq.com	469-955-9383	AS	F
HO2 SYSTEMS LLC	harry Omoregie	4645 AVON LN,SUITE 220	FRISCO	TX	75033-1301	homoregie@ho2systems.com	214-501-5545	BL	M
HT STAFFING SOLUTIONS, LLC DBA	Managing Ptr/Carolyn Burgess	THE HT GROUP,PO BOX 1328	ORANGE	TX	77631-1328	carolyn.burgess@htstaffingsolutions.com	409-883-0384	WO	F
HULL INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY	Paul Hull	SOLUTIONS & SERVICES, L.L.C.,1500 EXALL ST.	LLANO	TX	78643	hookmhorns@hotmail.com	972-567-5470	Al	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certifie	d HUB Vendors from the CME	BL identified for the services or c	entified for the services or commodities above:						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
HZ TECHNOLOGIES,LLC	Huma Sohrwardy	7106 ALPHA RD,	DALLAS	TX	75240-5526	hsohrwardy@hztechnologies.com	469-305-6323	AS	F
I.T. MATTERS, INC.	John Crafton	2211 NORFOLK ST STE 777,	HOUSTON	TX	77098-4161	jcrafton@itmattersinc.com	281-280-8500	AS	F
I.T. PERSONNEL SOLUTIONS, INC.	PAMELA M. PETHERS	P.O. BOX 276188,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78227- 000	Michael@itpersonnelsolutions.com	281-587-0595	wo	F
IBRIDGE GROUP, INC.	Jennifer Cumpian	PO BOX 203202.	AUSTIN	TX	79720 2202	sales@ibridgegroup.com	512-831-3399	wo	F
IBRIDGE GROOF, INC.	Jennier Cumpian	1 O DOX 203202,	AUSTIN	1.	10120-3202	sales@ibridgegroup.com	512-651-5599	VVO	Г
ICAUGHT INCORPORATED	Kim Kuykendall	19301 W STATE HIGHWAY 29,	LIBERTY HILL	TX	78642-3506	kim@icaught.com	512-453-2653	WO	F
IDEA TECHNOLOGIES LLC	Rathaiah Jammula	4807 CAMACHO ST,	AUSTIN	TX	78723	rathu@ideatechnologies.net	512-366-0019	AS	М
INDUS TECHNOLOGY INC	President / Bhanchand Prasad	12800 COUNCIL BLUFF DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78727-2612	prasad_bhanchand@indus-tech.com	512-791-3027	AS	M
INDYBRITE, INC.	ANANTHA BABBILI	3526 SANTA FE, ST.,	CORPUS CHRISTI	TX	78411	ananthasbabbili@yahoo.com	361-563-5177	AS	M
INFODAT INTERNATIONAL, INC.	Sam Merchant	9990 RICHMOND AVE,SUITE 250N	HOUSTON	TX	77042-4559	smerchant@infodatinc.com	713-277-4033	AS	М
INFOOTMANTION INC	Description That	0005 0405000000000000000000000000000000							
INFOSEMANTICS, INC.	Pres./Naren Thota	2605 SAGEBRUSH,SUITE 207	FLOWER MOUND	IX	75028	naren.thota@infosemantics.com	469-941-0266	AS	M
INNER CORRIDOR TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	President/Jennifer Harrison	3000 WILCREST DR STE 195,	HOUSTON	TX	77042-3528	jennifer.harrison@teachmegis.com	713-278-7883	wo	F
INNOVATIVE LOGICS, LLC	Worris Levine	7 HOME PLACE CT,	DWG	TX	76016-3913	wlevine@innovativelogics.com	888-505-1346	BL	M
INOVI SOLUTIONS INC	Saira Mannan	3412 MARK TWAIN BLVD,	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75022-2979	saira@inovisolutions.com	469-815-4078	AS	F
INTECH SOUTHWEST SERVICES LLC	Carmen Reyher	4778 RESEARCH DR,	SAN ANTONIO			Creyher@intechsouthwest.com	210-690-0000	HI	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certified	THUB Vendors from the CM	BL identified for the services or co	ommodities above:	ı	1	1				
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender	
INTEGRATED MULTIMEDIA SOLUTIONS LLC	JASON WALLA	308 PRIZE OAKS DR,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-2722	JWALLA@IMEDIA-AV.COM	512-799-1393	wo	F	
			OLD/4(1)/4((17	10010 2722	OWN RESTRICTION	012 700 1000	****	<u> </u>	
		2900 N QUINLAN PARK RD								
INTEGRATEUS LLC	SAI KUMAR	STE 240,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-6085	ITSAC@integrateus.com	512-948-3141	AS	F	
INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY										
SOLUTIONS	Teresa Ahmadi	7302 WOODED VALLEY DR,	HOUSTON	TX	77095-2738	teresa@its-itsm.com	713-955-6019	WO	F	
INTENSIFY TECHNOLOGIES, INC	Intensify Technologies Inc	4645 AVON LN,SUITE 250	FRISCO	TX	75022 1201	info@intensifytech.com	214-302-7779	AS	М	
1110	interiorly recrimologics inc	TOTO AVOIT EN,OUTE 200	FRISCO	17	73033-1301	into@intensitytech.com	214-302-1119	AG	IVI	
INTERIM SOLUTIONS FOR		INCORPORATED,7107								
BUSINESSES,	Pres./Denise Lenihan	BEAUFORD DR.	AUSTIN	TX	78750-8151	dlenihan@isfb-inc.com	512-349-7571	WO	F	
INVATI, INC.	Bhuvaneshwar Pasham	9500 RAY WHITE RD,STE 200	FORT WORTH	TX	76244-6000	support@invati.ai	817-818-1005	AS	М	
		·								
		12001 NETWORK BLVD STE								
IPSECURE, INC.	Jesse Rodriguez	200,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3355	Jesse.Rodriguez@IPSecureinc.com	210-877-1111	HI	М	
ISHIR, INC.	Rishi Khanna	6012 BETH DR,	PLANO	TX	75024-6771	rkhanna@ishir.com	214-402-7474	AS	М	
IT PLANNERS	Carmen Hernandez	2502 SLOW TURTLE CV,	AUSTIN	TY	78746-2317	chernandez25@att.net	512-771-4732	НІ	F	
III EANILIA	Ourmen Hernandez	2002 GLOVV TOTATEL OV,	AOSTIN	17	70740-2317	CHEMIANUEZZO@Att.Het	312-771-4732	111		
IT SOLUTIONS ON DEMAND		7592 CHEVY CHASE								
LLC	Felix Batchassi	DR,SUITE 202	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1594	batchassi@iodesolutions.com	512-487-1709	BL	М	
Imani Software LLC	Ecleamus Ricks	19601 Vilamoura St,	Pflugerville	TX	78660-5098	info@imanisoftware.com	512-655-9082	BL	М	
			Ĭ							
Jan	Las Obsista saBassida d	1322 SPACE PARK	LIGUISTON		77050 0010		740 000 00:5		_	
Imperastaff, LLC	Lea ChristnerPresident	DRIVE.,SUITE A204	HOUSTON	IX	77058-2212	lchristner@imperastaff.com	713-962-6645	WO	F	
		5005 W ROYAL LN SUITE							ĺ	
InnoCore Solutions, Inc.	Laxman K Polkampally	279,	IRVING	TX	75063	laxman@innocoresolutions.com	972-488-2673	AS	М	
Innovative Multimedia Group, LLC	Heather Chandler	8627 Cinnamon Creek Drive, Suite 602,	San Antonio	TY	78240-3302	heather@theimgstudio.com	210-582-5316	wo	F	
	ricanici Onandici	Carto SOZ,	Jan Antonio	1.7	10240-0092	meanier@ineimgstudio.com	210-302-3310	VVO		

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		be identified for the services of d						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
JAYMARK ENGINEERING CORPORATION	Mark Taylor, P.E.	16000 STUEBNER AIRLINE RD,SUITE 270	SPRING	TX	77379-7363	mdt@jaymarkengineering.com	281-374-0399	BL	М
JENNIFER LYNNE LEWIS	JENNIFER L LEWIS	2045 SPACE PARK DRIVE, SUITE 200,SUITE 200	HOUSTON	TX	77058-6304	jlewis@jandptech.com	281-333-0128	Al	F
JET SOFTWARE SOLUTIONS INCORPORATED	President Michelle Jones	2626 COLLINGWOOD DRIVE,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-5620	michelle@jetssi.com	512-535-2618	AS	F
JINA IT SERVICES INC	deepa kumar	3839 MCKINNEY AVE STE 155 #2017,	DALLAS	TX	75204	deepa7kumar@gmail.com	804-803-5462	AS	F
KATTA INFOTEK INC	Venkata Katta	7127 WINDWATER PKWY S,SUITE 100	HOUSTON	TX	77036-3220	venkata.katta@kattainfotek.com	713-481-0421	AS	F
KELLTECK, INC	Kellteck	2411 LAKE FORK DR,	WYLIE	TX	75098-0599	Mike.keller@kellteck.com	361-523-1588	DV	M
KEVIN MITCH GROUP LOGISTICS INC	Victoria Okotie	6922 RED OAK DR,	KATY	TX	77493-8135	kmg@kevinmitchgroup.com	832-692-0356	BL	F
KHG CONSULTING, LLC	Karen Garcia	46 E RIVERCREST,	HOUSTON	TX	77042-2501	khgarcia07@yahoo.com	713-669-1545	WO	F
Klyne Smith Professional Services, LLC	Klyne Smith	4010 EIDER DR,	MCKINNEY	TX	75072-4158	klynesmith@gmail.com	972-533-6460	BL	M
LAB Information Technology Incorporated	Martin Laster	4419 CEDAR ELM LN,	MANVEL	TX	77578-8508	martin@labusa.com	281-393-8003	BL	М
LATAVCO CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Latravious Bell	2622 PORT CARISSA DR,	FRIENDSWOOD	TX	77546-3497	lbell@latavco.com	281-482-1822	BL	М
LAWTON MANAGEMENT LLC	Joshua Lawton-Belous	10809 RANGE VIEW DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78730-1499	Josh@lmltxllc.com	571-232-8300	DV	М
LIBERTY EQUIPMENT SALES, INC.	Cynthia Leftwich	15115 CLAYPOOL ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77032-2921	sales@libertyequipmentsales.com	281-987-8708	WO	F
LIBERTY OFFICE PROFESSIONAL	Linda Farish	SERVICES, LLC,322 DOE RUN	GEORGETOWN			linda@lopsllc.com	512-662-7732	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		VIDE Identified for the services of Co						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
LINK AMERICA, LLC	David Carvajal	1601 SUMMIT AVE,STE 103	PLANO	TX	75074-8110	david.carvajal@linkam.com	972-463-0050	Н	М
LMG TECHNOLOGY SERVICES LLC	Lloyd Gauthier	134 VINTAGE PARK BLVD,STE A-791	HOUSTON	TX	77070-3998	lloyd@Imgtechnology.com	828-564-1185	BL	M
LOBLOLLY CONSULTING, LLC	Raj Nayak	1401 LAVACA ST # 624,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-1634	dir@loblollyconsulting.com	512-320-5421	AS	М
LODESTAR SYSTEMS INC.	Director Mani Vaitheeswaran	77 SUGAR CREEK CENTER BLVD, STE 190,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-3580	mani.vaitheeswaran@lodestarsys.com	281-565-7811	AS	F
LUNA DATA SOLUTIONS INC	Dana R Jones	PO BOX 140393,	AUSTIN	TX	78714-0393	DANA@LUNADATASOLUTIONS.COM	512-784-7208	WO	F
LUNATEK SOLUTIONS, LLC	Peter Singer	13425 MADRONE MOUNTAIN WAY,	AUSTIN	TX	78737-8826	peter@lunateksolutions.com	512-710-8351	HI	F
MAHA VISHNU CONSULTING SERVICES	Pres./Chidambaram Ramesh	LLC,9912 ROYAL NEW KENT DR	AUSTIN	TX	78717-3928	chidambaram.b.ramesh@gmail.com	512-535-4012	AS	M
MAMON GLOBAL INDUSTRIES, INC.	Jamar Mamon	1980 POST OAK BLVD.,STE. 100	HOUSTON	TX	77056-3899	contact@mamonglobal.com	713-228-7704	BL	М
MAPWELL STUDIO, LLC	Leslie Wolke	2028 E BEN WHITE BLVD,SUITE #240-4411	AUSTIN	TX	78741-6966	leslie@map-well.com	512-658-1770	WO	F
MEDIA RIDERS, INC.	Erika Mcreaken	2800 BROADWAY ST STE C413,	PEARLAND	TX	77581-9502	emcreaken@mediariders.com	832-533-3313	WO	F
MICROASSIST INC	DONALD TWINING	8500 SHOAL CREEK BLVD,SUITE 4-225	AUSTIN	TX	78757-7591	DTWINING@MICROASSIST.COM	512-794-8440	AS	M
MITSTRIKE LLC	Emmanuel Osei	18021 Longenbaugh Road,Suite 6A	Cypress	TX	77433-7196	info@mitstrike.com	346-200-7702	BL	M
MMC Group, L.P.	Teresa Rich	105 Decker Court, Suite 1100,SUITE 1100	Irving	TX	75062-2767	trich@mmcgrp.com	972-893-0100	wo	F
MNK Infotech, Inc.	Neha Kunte	1300 W. Walnut Hill #125,STE 125	Irving	TX	75038-3000	accounts@mnkinfotech.com	412-213-8665	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		IDE Identified for the services of Co						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
MOBIUS PARTNERS, LLC	Junab Ali	1711 CITADEL PLAZA,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78209-1001	junaba@mobiuspartners.com	210-979-0380	HI	M
MOON GLEAM LLC DBA CAFFEINE INTERACTIVE	Sharon DeVries	505 BENDING OAK DR,	DRIPPING SPRING	TX	78620-3904	info@caffeineinteractive.com	855-560-6286	WO	F
MPULSE HEALTHCARE & Technology, LLC	Tyrone J. Dixon	3 Sugar Creek Center Blvd., Ste. 100,STE 100	Sugarland	TX	77478-2211	tdixon@mpulsehealth.com	281-277-4410	BL	М
Madero Engineers & Architects, LLC	Frank Madero	3315 Ashlock Dr,	Houston	TX	77082-5501	frank@madero.net	281-610-0367	НІ	М
McNeely Technology Solutions, Inc	Mary McNeely	PO BOX 38545,	DALLAS	TX	75238	mmcneely@mcneelytech.com	214-349-9994	WO	F
Mind Your Gaps	Jyothi Shankar	7624 Twelve Oaks Circle,	Plano	TX	75025	jshankar@mindyourgaps.com	972-310-2582	AS	F
NAW CONSULTING LLC	Nicole Williams	2336 BASTROP ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77004-1402	nawilliams29@sbcglobal.net	281-851-0189	BL	F
NCO KNOWLEDGE LLC	Larry Lopez	1426 GARDEN LAUREL,	NEW BRAUNFELS	TX	78130-5197	ncowebsites@outlook.com	830-200-6137	НІ	М
NEOS CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Karon Irby	PO BOX 12986,	AUSTIN	TX	78711-2986	karon.irby@neosconsulting.com	512-913-5450	WO	F
NETMA Corporation	Heather Capps Heather Capps	3875 PONTE AVE,SUITE 420	ADDISON	TX	75001-4119	heather.capps@hck2.com	972-499-6612	wo	F
NEXUS COGNITIVE GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS LLC	Steve Roberts	15455 DALLAS PKWY STE 600,	ADDISON	TX	75001-6760	steve@nexuscognitive.com	214-775-9949	DV	M
NLITE Solutions, LLC	Siri Ketha	2925 SKYWAY CIR N,	IRVING	TX	75038-3510	siri@nlite.io	469-453-0339	AS	F
NODUS, INC.	Debra Waggoner	P.O. BOX 533,	DECATUR	TX	76234-0533	debbie@nodusinc.com	940-627-9163	WO	F
NP Strategies LLC	Androniki Papazoglakis	114 E. Louisiana St., Ste. 206,	McKinney	TX	75069-3908	admin@mobility4ps.com	225-615-4570	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certified	HUB vendors from the CME	BL identified for the services or coll T	ommodities above:	1	I	Τ				
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender	
NURAK	Michelle Pennington	11000 Short Springs Dr,	Austin	TX	78754-5977	michelle.pennington@nuraktech.com	512-592-1609	WO	F	
Namitus Technologies, Inc.	SATEESH NAGILLA	9300 JOHN HICKMAN PKWY STE 905,	FRISCO	TX	75035-5714	sateesh@namitus.com	214-399-7742	AS	М	
National Systems America, L.P.	Mukesh Shah	6860 N Dallas Pkwy Ste 200,	PLANO	TX	75024-7878	manager@nsiamerica.com	972-212-7433	AS	М	
Nespon Inc.	Umer Fazal	305 Waterfall Ct,1040	Colleyville	TX	76034-1770	ufazal@nespon.com	469-733-0605	AS	F	
Newt Global Consulting, LLC	Satish Goel	1300 W. Walnut Hill Lane, Suite 230,STE 230	Irving	TX	75038-3000	rchum@newtglobalcorp.com	972-887-3159	AS	F	
Nilior, Inc.	DIRECTORJuan Miranda	1920 E Riverside Dr.,Ste A120- 385	AUSTIN	TX	78741-4072	juan.miranda@nilior.com	512-879-1234	НІ	М	
Noblesoft Technologies, Inc.	Venkat Yerubandi	2021 Lakeside Pkwy, Ste 100,	Flower Mound	TX	75028-2575	venkat@noblesoft.com	972-845-8500	AS	М	
Numbers Only, Inc.	Hari Polavarapu	1848 Norwood Plaza,Suite 112	Hurst	TX	76054-3720	spolavarapu@numbersonly.com	817-251-6200	AS	F	
OJASAM LLC	Bipin Kulkarni	1540 KELLER PKWY,108-475	KELLER	TX	76248-3686	bipin.kulkarni@ojasam.com	817-891-5041	AS	М	
ONDATA, INC.	Shaofei Chen	9600 GREAT HILLS TRAIL,SUITE 150W	AUSTIN	TX	78759-6303	samuel.chen@ondatahub.com	512-637-6359	AS	M	
ONSITE AV SERVICE PARTNERS INC	Karla Samaripa	2301 DOUBLE CREEK DR,SUITE 180	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-3816	karla@onsiteav.com	512-482-8467	wo	F	
OPTIMUM CONSULTANCY SERVICES, LLC	President/Nooshin Yazhari	9800 RICHMOND AVE., #480,	HOUSTON	TX	77042	nyazhari@optimumcs.com	713-505-0300	wo	F	
Object Information Services, Inc.	Mohammad Hafizullah	1755 N COLLINS BLVD STE 220,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-3555	mhafiz@objectinformation.com	972-744-0655	AS	М	
ObjectWin Technology, Inc.	Uma Chidambaram	19219 Katy Freeway Suite 275,SUITE 275	Houston			mbe@objectwin.com	713-782-8200	AS	М	

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		MBL identified for the services or c							
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Company Name	Contact Ferson	Mailing Address	City	State	Ζip	Eman	Filone	Eligibility	Gender
		52 SUGAR CREEK CENTER							l
OnTime BI, Inc.	DANTE MARTINEZ	BLVD STE 250,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-2200	dmartinez@ontimebi.com	832-899-4163	HI	М
Open Integration Conculting									
Open Integration Consulting, Inc.	Mari Gonzales	P.O. Box 136877,	Fort Worth	TX	76136-6877	mari.gonzales@oic-inc.com	214-914-0431	HI	М
PARADOX IT LLC	Amie Bunch	2810 N. FLORES ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212	amiebunch@gmail.com	210-317-8716	WO	F
PC & CABLE	President / Luanne F. Edelman	202 REYNOLDS AVE,	LEAGUE CITY	TY	77573_//150	luanne@pc-cable.com	281-332-4798	wo	F
1 0 4 0/1022	Edolinari	ZOZ KZ MOZBO KVZ,	LLAGOL CITT	17	77373-4133	idamie@po-cable.com	201-332-4790	WO	'
PEDIGO STAFFING									
SERVICES, LLC	Debbie Pedigo	503 S AUSTIN ST,	SEGUIN	TX	78155-6405	debbiep@pedigostaffing.com	830-433-4604	WO	F
	Managing Member /								
PELAGIC PARTNERS, LLC	Bernard Guerrero	3938 STEDMAN TRL,	FORT WORTH	TX	76244-6056	Bernard.Guerrero@pelagicpartners.com	682-200-2154	HI	М
PERITUS, INC.	Contact Person	222 LAS COLINAS BLVD W,SUITE 745E	IRVING	TX	75039-5421	ram@peritusinc.com	972-646-3110	AS	М
		,	ii ttiite	17	70000 0121	Tam@pontacino.com	072 010 0110	7.0	
PETCHI CONSULTING LLC	peter Ogwurike	5611 AVIS HILL CT,	FULSHEAR	TX	77441-1659	info@petchiconsulting.com	713-382-0974	BL	М
PIXELWARE STUDIOS, LLC	Jason Freeman	PO BOX 340657,	LAKEWAY	TX	78734-0011	jason@pixelwarestudios.com	309-275-0328	BL	М
DI CONCUI TINO OF TEVAC									
PJ CONSULTING OF TEXAS LLP	Pamela J Thomas	1209 KINNEY AVE,APT B	AUSTIN	TX	78704-2108	pjthomas1209@gmail.com	512-699-3463	wo	F
		·				17			
PMCS SERVICES INC	Madhu Basu	421 EMERALD RIDGE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-3238	basu@pmcsservices.com	512-507-4975	AS	М
		,							
DDC Clabal II C	Dawn I Kin u	8765 Spring Cypress			77076 705		000 072 227	F.	
PPG Global, LLC	Darryl King	Road,Suite L, 218	Spring	TX	77379-5803	sa@theppgllc.com	832-256-6053	BL	М
PRECISION TASK GROUP,		9801 WESTHEIMER RD STE							
INC.	Vanessa Ozuna	803,	HOUSTON	TX	77042-3956	vanessa.ozuna@ptg.com	713-781-7481	HI	М
PRENEW CONSULTING	Jan Harris	P.O Box 783,306 STAFFORD	Edna	TX	77957-0783	JHarris@Prenew.me	361-235-0488	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
PRICESENZ LLC	Bijith Moopen	4615 AL RAZI ST,	IRVING	TX	75062-2606	bidsourcing@pricesenz.com	817-983-3492	AS	F
PRIMESHIRE LLC	IBUKUNOLUWA OLUYINKA	PO BOX 4761,	WICHITA FALLS	TX	76308-0761	ibk@primeshire.com	940-228-6838	BL	М
PROJECT BALANCE, LLC	Stacey Berlow	1704 WEST AVE APT 303,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-1023	sberlow@projectbalance.com	914-659-0078	WO	F
PROJECTIZED SOLUTIONS, LLC	Errol Sykes	7503 HARLOW DRIVE,18094	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78218	errol.d.sykes@projectizedsolutions.com	817-875-4852	BL	М
PRUDENT TECHNOLOGIES & CONSULTING, INC.	Praveen Panchakarla	1505 LYNDON B JOHNSON FWY,SUITE 327	DALLAS	TX	75234-6005	praveen@prudentconsulting.com	214-615-8787	AS	M
Penwick Realtime Systems, Inc.	President George Thomas	14131 BECKET WOODS,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-6227	gthomas@penwick.com	832-279-3061	AS	М
Perituza Software Solutions, LLC	Asanka Kamburugamuwe	2600 South Shore Boulevard,Suite 300	League City	TX	77573-2944	info@perituza.com	281-245-3346	AS	М
Peyton Resource Group, LP	Scott Jowers	2222 S Service Rd Ste 230,SUITE 100	Dallas	TX	75251-5500	bmayhew@prg-usa.com	214-624-3110	HI	М
Primus Global Services, Inc	Robert Lyon	1431 GREENWAY DR., SUITE 750,SUITE 750	DALLAS	TX	75038-2492	anil@primusglobal.com	972-753-6500	AS	М
Prosperitus Solutions	Krystal Nerio	1014 Peabody Avenue,	San Antonio	TX	78211-1950	nerio@prosperitussolutions.com	210-468-2660	HI	F
QUACITO LLC	Sonal Jain	11802 warfield st #200,	San Antonio	TX	78216-3213	sonal@quacito.com	210-695-0795	AS	F
QUBTX LLC	HADYN INNISS	1326 MESQUITE RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-5107	HADYN.INNISSI@QUBTX.COM	512-658-5726	BL	М
QUICK RESPONSE SYSTEMS, INC	PresidentDAVID O ADEYEMO	701 DALWORTH ST,	GRAND PRAIRIE	TX	75050-5544	yinka@qrsystems.com	972-263-9111	BL	M
R2 DESIGN & DEVELOPMENT LLC	Nishant Kukadia	14201 GENESEE TRL,	AUSTIN	TX	78717-5047	r2d2llcinfo@gmail.com	512-658-3119	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

Ü		BE identified for the services of Co		5. .				HUB	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
RAM TELECOM LLC	layal Assi	16325 WESTHEIMER RD STE 103,	HOUSTON	TX	77082-1233	layal@Ramtelecomandconstruction.com	832-620-0087	AS	F
RANNSOLVE INC	Aarthi Raj	1333 W MCDERMOTT DR STE 200,	ALLEN	TX	75013-3088	aarthi.raj@rannsolve.com	214-282-4226	WO	F
RD Adams Enterprises, LLC	Romona Adams	13747 Montfort Drive,Ste 203	Dallas	TX	75240	romona@1elitestaff.com	214-817-0763	BL	F
RE-CONSULTING, INC.	Rosemary W Estes	8004 CARDIN DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-8702	roestes99@yahoo.com	512-346-6018	WO	F
RELIABLE SALES & SERVICES, LLC	Cameron Morton	5900 S LAKE FOREST DR,SUITE 300, UNIT 30	MCKINNEY	TX	75070-2193	cameron@rss.services	469-885-8916	BL	М
RESOURCE INTEGRATORS LLC	Audra Launey	7301 N FM 620 STE 155,PMB 294	AUSTIN	TX	78726-4537	ri@resourceintegrators.com	512-425-0975	WO	F
REYNA ENTERPRISES INC. DBA CRC	GAUDENCIO REYNA	131 E PECAN BLVD,	MCALLEN	TX	78501-9554	GREYNA@CRC-COMPUTERS.COM	956-631-2321	HI	M
RHYAN TECHNOLOGY SERVICES, LLC	Earnest Rhyan	8538 NORTH US HIGHWAY 281,P.O. BOX 147	ROUND MOUNTAI	TX	78663	bill@rhyan.com	512-328-8688	Al	М
RIGHT PROSPECTS LLC	Scott Jorgensen	518 SUMMER MIST LN,	ROSENBERG	TX	77469-4673	scott@rpro.tech	832-800-1931	Al	М
RSW TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	CEO & CFO Charlotte Woodruff	19707 CHERRYWOOD BEND DR,SUITE 111	CYPRESS	TX	77433-0236	charlotte.woodruff@rswtech.com	281-858-8244	WO	F
RYLET INDUSTRIES, LLC	Eric Powell	110 E HOUSTON ST,7TH FLOOR	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78205-2990	epowell@rylet.com	855-479-5385	BL	M
Reality IMT Inc.	Ala Hamdan	5628 Kiam St, Unit A,21ST FLOOR	Houston	TX	77007-5784	jessica@realityimt.com	713-636-9844	WO	F
Recruiting Source International, L.L.C.	Delaina Curry-Allen	21414 Julie Marie Ln., Suite 2301,SUITE 2000	Katy	TX	77449-5898	bjackson@recruiting-source.com	281-277-1411	BL	F
Remedy Technological Services, LP	Abdul B Subhani	501 N 4TH ST,	KILLEEN	TX	76541-4865	asubhani@centextech.com	254-213-4740	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certified	HUB vendors from the Civil	BL identified for the services or colling	ommodities above:						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Resource Integration Solutions		2925 Skyway Circle N,2925							
Enterpris	Suresh Ketha	SKYWAY CIRCLE N	IRVING	TX	75038-3510	sumanak@risecorp.com	972-853-7704	AS	M
Rothe Development, Inc.	Joel Sandoval	4614 Sinclair Rd.,	San Antonio	TX	78222-2039	khall@rothe.com	210-648-3131	wo	F
Royal Technocrats Inc	Mohammed Ali	7447 Harwin Drive,SUITE 270	Houston	TX	77036-8104	mdali@royaltechnocrats.com	713-776-8300	AS	F
SAI BUSINESS SOLUTIONS, LLC	Venkat Birudala	12337 JONES ROAD,SUITE 229	HOUSTON	TX	77070-4800	rom@mysbscorp.com	281-477-7310	AS	М
SARATOGA SOFTWARE SOLUTIONS, INC	Vice PresidentBrett M Carter	1695 W. FOREST GROVE RD,	LUCAS	TX	75002-8463	arlene.carter@teamsaratoga.com	469-301-1515	WO	F
SCUTTLEBUTT SERVICES LLC	Robert Schaffner	12611 NORTH RAVEN SHORE DR.,	CYPRESS	TX	77433	robert.schaffner@scuttlebuttsvc.com	281-779-5165	DV	М
SEMPER FEYE SOLUTIONS, INC.	Garry Olson	PO BOX 41063,	AUSTIN	TX	78704-1405	garry.olson@semperfeye.com	512-660-1861	DV	М
SENTIENT TECHNOLOGIES CORPORATION	Anthony Fawver	6464 SAVOY DR STE 777,	HOUSTON	TX	77036-3686	info@sentient.tech	888-730-7708	Н	М
SERVICE CLUSTERS LLC	Preya Sundaram	3204 SKY RIDGE LN,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-4386	preya@serviceclusters.com	512-699-3810	AS	F
SHEILA COOPER	Sheila Cooper	9407 SCENIC BLUFF DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78733-6026	sheilakaycooper@gmail.com	512-970-2336	WO	F
SIERRA DIGITAL, INC.	CEO / Raghunathan Kumar	6001 SAVOY DR, SUITE 210,	HOUSTON	TX	77036-3364	senthil.k@sierradigitalinc.com	713-747-9693	AS	F
SIGNATURE AUTOMATION, LLC	Henry Hidalgo	17950 Preston Road,Suite 300	Dallas	TX	75252-5793	hjhidalgo@sig-auto.com	469-619-1241	AS	М
SIGNATURE CONSULTING INC	Priya Vemuri	3677 CATHEDRAL LAKE DR,	DENTON	TX	75034-3809	phani@signatureinc.net	734-717-5924	AS	F
SIMPAT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Ashish Patel	3800 N LAMAR BLVD,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78756-4011	ashish@simpatsolutions.com	240-731-0972	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

J ·		be identified for the services of d						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
SISTEMA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Deana Coleman	5750 EPSILON,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3407	joe@sistematechnologies.com	210-340-0098	HI	М
SKANDHA INCORPORATED	VALLI SUBRAMANIAN	PO BOX 1326,	FRISCO	TX	75034-0023	valli@skandhainc.com	469-361-6314	AS	М
SKY IT SOLUTIONS INC.	Esteban Mejia Jr.	705 S TEXAS BLVD,	WESLACO	TX	78596-7051	emejia@skyitsolutions.com	956-969-5855	н	М
SLG Millennium Group, LLC	SYLVIA KUBIAKPRESIDENT	3600 BEE CAVE ROAD SUITE 207,SUITE E-200	AUSTIN	TX	78746-1480	sylvia@millgroupusa.com	512-422-8460	HI	F
SOAL TECHNOLOGIES, LLC	Ahmed Moledina	10900 RESEARCH BLVD STE 160C-40,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-5722	amoledina@soaltech.com	512-270-6700	AS	М
SOFTWAY SOLUTIONS INC.	Khalid Hakim Khalid Hakim	11330 CLAY RD,SUITE 300	HOUSTON	TX	77041-5587	contact@softwaysolutions.com	281-914-4381	AS	М
SOLUTIO ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.	President / James E. McClain	407 8TH ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78215-1504	jmcclain@solutioenv.com	210-749-7000	DV	M
SOURCEPULSE, L.L.C.	Prabhakar Malireddy	9208 LIMONCILLO DR,SUITE # 204	AUSTIN	TX	78750-5593	sunanda@sourcepulse.com	512-576-7032	AS	М
SPERO SOLUTIONS, INC.	Spero Solutions Inc.	1431 GREENWAY DR,SUITE 975	IRVING	TX	75038-2448	apatricio@sperosolutions.com	469-606-3301	Al	М
SPETT SOLUTIONS INC.	Roy Gracious Olekangal	304 RAGING RIVER RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3170	spettsolutions@gmail.com	512-522-4686	AS	М
SPURTECH CONSULTANTS INC.	Syed Mustafa	3809 SPYGLASS CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-3956	admin@spurtech.com	512-218-4158	AS	F
SRB SYSTEMS INC	Sarada Bandreddy	7901 CAMERON RD,SUITE# 3- 320				sarada@srbsystems.com	512-782-2514	AS	F
STELLARGY SERVICES, LLC	Cecily Bennett	3819 HALEYS WAY,	ROUND ROCK			cbennett@stellargy.com	512-394-3444	WO	F
STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIPS, INC.	Kristin Gordon	901 S MO PAC EXPY BLDG 1 STE 100,	AUSTIN			kgordon@spartnerships.com	512-531-3900	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
SUNLAND GROUP, INC.	Brandy Waters	1812 CENTRE CREEK DRIVE,SUITE 350	AUSTIN	TX	78754-5112	bwaters@sunlandgrp.com	512-590-7951	WO	F
SUNNET SOLUTIONS CORPORATION	Sandy Huang	P.O. BOX 18131,SUITE 180	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-4559	sandy.huang@sunnet.us	713-783-8886	AS	F
SURELINC, LLC	Samuel Lincoln	9119 HIGHWAY 6,#230-114	MISSOURI CITY	TX	77459-4876	slincoln@surelinc.com	832-356-9617	BL	М
SYNDICATE WAVE LLC, THE	FRANCISCO RIVERA	1724 HOLLOWBACK DR,	LEANDER	TX	78641-3536	Francisco.rivera@thesyndicatewave.com	512-576-2335	HI	M
Secure Apps, LLC	Marcus Hervey	208 Tuttle Rd.,	San Antonio	TX	78209-6145	marcus.hervey@secureapps.com	210-570-2105	BL	M
Shrader Consultants	Conner Shrader	820 Gessner Rd.,Suite 1475	Houston	TX	77024	marbella@shraderconsultants.com	713-401-6224	HI	М
Sira Consulting, Inc.	Swami Nath Addagalla	6363 RICHMOND AVE,	HOUSTON	TX	77057-5944	swami@siraconsultinginc.com	832-295-9729	AS	M
Software Professionals, Inc.	Reena Batra	1029 LONG PRAIRIE RD,SUITE A	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75022-4344	reena@spius.net	972-518-0198	AS	F
SpinSci Technologies, LLC	Keiko Fukuhara Kumar	11816 Inwood Rd. PMB 213,PMB 213	Dallas	TX	75244-8011	keiko@spinsci.com	469-955-8142	AS	F
Standard Beagle Studio, L.L.C.	Cindy Brummer	7801 N LAMAR BLVD,B163	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1016	info@standardbeagle.com	512-450-6830	wo	F
Stratium Consulting Group, Inc.	Sachi Bala	825 WATTERS CREEK BLVD,SUITE 250	ALLEN	TX	75013-3769	sachi.bala@stratiumconsulting.com	972-370-5065	AS	M
T-MAR CONSULTING, INC.	MARJA WALLACE	12407 AQUAPLEX,	BUDA	TX	78610-5024	tmarconsulting@gmail.com	512-775-7041	WO	F
TABORDA TEXAS, LLC	Donna R Holliday	13501 Ranch Rd 12,Suite 103, #17	Wimberley	TX	78676-5328	donna.holliday@tabordatexas.com	512-627-6669	WO	F
TALENT 101, INC	Janet Trompert Janet Trompert	16200 ADDISON ROAD,SUITE 110	ADDISON	TX	75001-3297	janett@talent-101.com	972-503-2101	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		NDL Identified for the services of C						HUB	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
TAPROOT SOLUTIONS INC	President-Director / Purnima Govada	317 RANCH ROAD 620 S STE 302F,	LAKEWAY	TX	78734-4735	Purnima.Govada@taproot-solutions.com	408-216-7968	AS	F
TE SQUARED SOLUTIONS, LLC	Teresa Grandinetti	2820 MONA VALE RD,	TROPHY CLUB	TX	76262-3478	teresa@tesquaredsolutions.com	817-946-6971	WO	F
TECHDOMAIN CONSULTING LLC	Kathy Dube	710 CHINKAPIN DR,	FREDERICKSBUR	TX	78624-2763	kathy@techdomainconsulting.com	512-771-9652	WO	F
TECHNOLOGY CONSORTIUM, LLC	David Palacios	PO BOX 202785,	AUSTIN	TX	78720	dpalacios@tech-consortium.com	512-417-5780	HI	M
TEQSYS, INC.	Keri Ramirez	4301 W WILLIAM CANNON DR,SUITE B150-301	AUSTIN	TX	78749-1473	laura.cruise@teqsys.com	512-445-7400	wo	F
TESSELLATIONS INCORPORATED	Sangita Patel	215 WEST GREYWING CIRCLE,	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77382-1168	beni@tessellations.us	936-321-1998	AS	F
TEXAS GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS	Roy Mata	216 TOWERING CEDAR DRIVE,	DRIFTWOOD	TX	78619	rmata@tgsaustin.com	512-468-0113	НІ	M
TEXAS GOVLINK, INC.	Mariano Camarillo	1304 WEST AVE STE 200,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-1716	mariano@texasgovlink.com	512-474-1847	НІ	M
TEXAS INDUSTRIAL SOLUTIONS, INC.	John Segovia	2608 N MAIN ST,STE B, BOX 156	BELTON	TX	76513-1546	john@txindustrialsolutions.com	817-901-4646	НІ	M
THE AM AGENCY LLC	Victoria A Edgington	213 W SOUTHMORE AVE,SUITE 316	PASADENA	TX	77502-1030	victoria@theamagency.com	832-582-5852	wo	F
THE EVOLVERS GROUP GENERAL, INC.	SANDEEP SHARMA	2504 STILLWATER CT,	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75022-8039	CORP@EVOLVERSGROUP.COM	469-293-5219	AS	F
THE KADENCE COLLECTIVE LLC	Justin McKenzie Dir. of Bus. Development	118 BROADWAY ST, SUITE 627,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78205	jmckenzie@hirekadence.com	210-748-2312	Н	М
THE SPEARHEAD GROUP, INC.	Vikki McCullough	4615 SOUTHWEST FWY,SUITE 470	HOUSTON	TX	77027-7108	vikkim@spearheadgroup.com	713-622-7171	BL	F
THIRD COAST MEDIA, LLC	Warren Brown	11443 BALDWIN SPRUCE TRL,	TOMBALL			gov@elevateresearchgroup.com	832-670-3895	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certific	Vendors from the Civil	BL identified for the services or c	Ommodities above.						
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Prione	Eligibility	Gender
TIPTOP TURNKEY LLC	Samantha Hawkins	12100 FORD RD STE B143,	FARMERS BRANC	TX	75234-7243	sam@tiptopturnkey.com	469-674-3166	BL	F
TOW AWAY ZONE LLC	NORMA L. RIVERA	7526 EXETER,	CORPUS CHRISTI	TX	78414-6292	THETOWAWAYZONE@GMAIL.COM	361-510-3945	HI	F
TRIPLE O TECHNOLOGIES	Olu Olusanya	1325 E LOGAN ST,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-6865	olu.olusanya@tripleotechnologies.com	832-888-0221	BL	М
TVN Enterprises, LLC	Tanika Smith	P.O. Box 671,	Rowlett	TX	75030-0671	tanika.smith@tvn-enterprises.com	214-732-6452	BL	F
		16200 DALLAS PKWY STE							
Tekpros, Inc.	Nandigam Kumar	234,	DALLAS	TX	75248-4448	sree@tekpros.com	972-267-8357	AS	F
Traveling Coaches, Inc.	Gina Buser	PO BOX 250747,Suite 150	PLANO	TX	75025-8719	gbuser@travelingcoaches.com	214-742-6224	wo	F
Triad Resources, Inc.	Paula Manning	1221 MCKINNEY ST.,SUITE 3110	HOUSTON	TX	77010-8273	paula.manning@triadresources.com	713-523-6003	wo	F
,									
UMD ENERGY SOLUTIONS	Mia Ngo	430 TEXAS 6 SOUTH SUITE 200,	HOUSTON	TX	77079-1429	payroll@umdenergysolutions.com	281-895-3210	AS	М
<u> </u>	inia rigo	200,	110001014	17.	77070 1120	payron@umaonorgyoolallone.com	201 000 0210	7.0	
UNIVERSAL NETWORK SYSTEMS, INC.	Universal Network Systems, Inc.	224 W CAMPBELL RD # 169,	RICHARDSON	TV	75000 2512	dchung@televu.com	972-907-2300	AS	М
OTOTEINIO, IIVO.	Systems, inc.	224 W CANII BELL ND # 109,	RICHARDSON	1.^	75060-5512	action g@televa.com	972-907-2300	AS	IVI
V 2 IT SEDVICES INC	Lumma MaCrau	DO DOX 520	MUENOTER	T V	70050 0500		077 400 0000		_
V.2 IT SERVICES, INC.	Lynne McGrew	PO BOX 529,	MUENSTER	IX	76252-0529	Imcgrew@itservices2.com	877-400-0293	WO	F
	Venkat Maddikayala Venkat								
V3Main Technologies, Inc.	Maddikayala	3215 Brinmont Pl In,	Katy	TX	77494-2288	venkat.maddikayala@v3main.com	281-394-0509	AS	М
		9600 GREAT HILLS TRL STE							
VAIOTECH INC	Benito Volcy	150W,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-6303	benitov@vaiotech.com	737-202-7180	BL	F
		2500 EAST TC JESTER							
VANTIVE, INC.	DHARAM BALI	BLVD,SUITE 268	HOUSTON	TX	77008	dharam.bali@vantiveinc.com	713-263-8474	AS	М
		11111 Katy Freeway,SUITE							
VC5 Partners, LLC	Whitney Vanderslice	310	Houston	TX	77079-1903	thais@vc5partners.com	832-243-4444	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

		be identified for the services of co						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
VELASCO CONSULTING LLC	Jason M Velasco	1500 OAKRIDGE DR,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-6249	jsnvelasco@outlook.com	512-658-8277	НІ	M
VELOCITY UNIFIED COMMUNICATIONS INC.	Jamal Thompson	616 CYPRESS CREEK PKWY., STE 250,STE 250	HOUSTON	TX	77090-3000	j.thompson@vucinc.com	281-602-1207	BL	M
VENTANA SOLUTIONS, INC.	VPresJudy Abene	3010 LBJ FRWY,SUITE 1200	DALLAS	TX	75234	judyabene@ventanaitsolutions.com	972-919-6168	WO	F
VENTAS CONSULTING, LLC	Richard Gonzales	1000 RUNNING BAY,	FRISCO	TX	75036-4994	president@ventasconsulting.com	214-491-8246	НІ	M
VERDTEK, INC	GILBERTO BENAVIDES	10535 BOYER BLVD,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78758-4964	gilbert.benavides@verdtek.com	512-551-0155	WO	F
VERGER DEVELOPMENT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Darrell Ford	PMB 557-111,11601 SHADOW CREEK PKWY.	PEARLAND	TX	77584-7283	vmgilmore@yahoo.com	713-516-5848	BL	F
VERITY SERVICES LLC	CEO Darla Walker	1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE,SUITE 200	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77380-3645	dwalker@GOVERITY.COM	800-526-9819	WO	F
VFUSION LLC	Madhusudan R Voruganti	1067 GREAT MEADOW DR,	ALLEN	TX	75013-5654	madhu@vfusioninnovations.com	201-838-6244	AS	F
VIA TECHNOLOGY, LLC	MANUEL VILLA	906 FREDERICKSBURG RD,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78201-5747	manuelv@800viatech.com	210-227-7726	HI	M
VINNOVE CONSULTING GROUP LLC	Claudia Lazaneo	18911 Hardy Oak Blvd, Suite 188,BLDG. 3	San Antonio	TX	78258-5469	claudia@vinnove.com	210-608-5173	НІ	F
VINTAGE COMPUTER BROKERS INC	Steve HANES	4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1,4100 SMITH SCHOOL	AUSTIN	TX	78744-3205	SAHANES@VINTAGEITS.com	512-481-1117	WO	F
VIRTUAL GROUNDS INTERACTIVE, LLC	IARA KOZAN	14205 NORTH MOPAC EXPRESSWAY,5TH FLOOR SUITE 500	AUSTIN	TX	78728-6527	iara.kozan@virtualgrounds.com	737-888-0290	HI	F
VIRTUO GROUP CORPORATION	Theresa Blackwell	6700 WOODLANDS PKWY,SUITE 230 - 322	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77382-2575	tblackwell@virtuogroup.com	281-298-8571	BL	F
VISION IT CONSULTANTS LLC	Amber Caddell	1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78217-5233	cmbl@visionit.us	210-591-7984	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

3		NBL identified for the services of co						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
VISUAL NET DESIGN LC	Manuel Oblitas	218 E RAMSEY RD,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4607	sales@vndx.com	210-590-2734	HI	М
VOLUBLE SYSTEMS LLC	Rohit Singh	3010 LBJ FREEWAY, STE 1200,	DALLAS	TX	75234-8854	rsingh@volublesystems.com	972-885-7383	AS	F
VPRIME TECH INC	Jan Ghalib	1400 BROADFIELD BLVD,STE 200	HOUSTON	TX	77084-5162	jan.ghalib@vprimetech.com	860-993-5490	AS	М
VYMATIX SOLUTIONS LLC	Venkat Gopi	7950 LEGACY DR STE 400- 304,	PLANO	TX	75024-4110	venkat@vymatix.com	469-269-2080	AS	F
						<u> </u>			
Valbrea Technologies, Inc.	Gia Hooper	PO Box 92856,	Southlake	TX	96092-1516	gia.hooper@valbrea.com	972-661-2268	WO	F
Validus Technology Group, LLC	Abel Silva Jr	P.O. Box 260798,	PLANO	TX	75026	asilva@validustg.com	214-505-3166	НІ	М
Verge Information Technologies, Inc.	Mark McLaughlin	7801 Alma Drive, #105335,1305 CHEYENNE TRL	Plano	TX	75025-3482	mark@vergeit.com	940-279-1390	Al	М
Veridian Tech Solutions, Inc.	Gunjana Pandey	11931 Wickchester Lane,Suite 150	Houston	TX	77043-6264	gpandey@veridiants.com	347-327-0575	AS	F
Verum Solutions LLC		4418 Castlewood St,	Sugar Land	TX	77479	manish@verumsolutions.com	281-773-0649	AS	F
Vincatech1	Reena Bansal Reena Bansal	5850 san felipe street, suite 500,SUITE 320	Houston	TX	77057	reena@vincatech1.com	832-483-8599	AS	F
Virtual Communication Specialists, LLC	Courtney Maggio	1550 ROCKY RIDGE RD,	ATHENS	TX	75751-5427	pbenson@vcommspec.com	903-675-8604	AS	M
Viscosity North America, Inc.	Kelsie Brunson	3016 Communications Pkwy, Ste 200,	Plano	TX	75093-5969	charles.kim@viscosityna.com	469-444-1380	AS	М
WAYPOINT GOVERNMENT						,			
SOLUTIONS, LLC	Jae Shin Neyman	2113 WOODSTON DR,	ROUND ROCK	IX	78681-2221	jae@waypointgovernment.com	832-567-6574	AS	F
WEB-HED TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Juanita Gonzalez	1710 N. MAIN AVE,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212-3938	contracts@webheadtech.com	210-354-1661	НІ	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
WGM PARTNERS LLC	Luzona McLaughlin	18714 CAMPBELL RD,	DALLAS	TX	75252-5123	Imclaughlin@wgmpartners.com	214-674-6435	WO	F
Witty Inventions LLC	Pretta VanDible	10907 Primrose Acres Lane,	Houston	TX	77031	winventionsllc@gmail.com	713-298-5670	BL	F
XPEDIENT TECHNOLOGIES LLC	Rajini Balakrishnan	4199 WOODHAVEN TRL,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-1373	rajini@xpedienttech.com	512-550-1519	wo	F
XTGlobal, Inc.	Contact Person	2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550,	PLANO	TX	75093-8783	rama@email.xtglobal.com	972-755-1817	AS	М
Xemble Technologies, Inc	Jose M Antunez-Gonzalez	7000 Mopac Expressway North,Suite 495	Austin	TX	78731-3027	mauricio.antunez@xembletech.com	512-851-1337	НІ	М
Xpediant Solutions Group, LTD.	SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI	3388 SAGE ROAD; UNIT 1902E,	HOUSTON	TX	77056	SUPARNA@XPEDIANTSOLUTIONS.COM	713-335-5550	AS	М
Xuguz LLC	Jessica Gonzalez	PO Box 702116,	San Antonio	TX	78270-2116	sales@xuguz.com	956-271-0407	НІ	F
YUNIFIRE LLC	Christopher Joseph	16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR,	CYPRESS	TX	77433-6240	support@yunifire.com	832-576-5384	BL	М
ZEMELNY CONSULTING SERVICE INC.	TONY RUMPH	PO BOX 3212,	WAXAHACHIE	TX	75168-3212	TONY@ZEMELNY.COM	972-269-1502	BL	М
ZEUS SOLUTIONS INC.	Bala Narasimhan	2656 S LOOP W STE 265,	HOUSTON			bala.narasimhan@zeussolutionsinc.com	832-661-3360	AS	М
				170		Salaria asimidi (@ Essassidi on on octorio)	302 001 0000	7.0	141
Zaviya, Inc.	Tubraiz Mahmud	17027 Lands Wake,	San Antonio	TX	78247-6201	sdp@zaviya.net	210-920-3630	AS	М
Zirlen Technologies, Inc.	CHANDRASEKAR KANCHARLA	10998 S WILCREST DRIVE,SUITE 240	HOUSTON	TX	77099-3564	chandra.k@zirlen.com	713-203-9867	AS	М
r2 Technologies, Inc.	Richard Martinez	4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste 150W,SUITE 400	Plano	TX	75093	rick@r2now.com	214-382-3992	Н	М

Date: 2023/09/05 14:39:29

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-40 - *Programming Services, Computer, Including Mobile Device Applications

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender

CMBL SUMMARY

Search Found 391 Vendors ,391 are Hubs , Includes 0 Inactive Vendors

Search Condition : SearchType=HUB's Only,Section1 Class Code=920,Section1 Item(s)=(40)

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
		_	_						
		201 W ALABAMA ST,Suite	MOUNT						
22 Nexus LLC	Andrew Day	1897	PLEASANT	TX	75456-1486	andrew@22nexus.com	903-225-1532	DV	М
3CORE SYSTEMS, INC	Navin Kandula	9101 BURNET RD STE 207,	AUSTIN	TX	78758-5297	shyam.reganti@3coresystems.com	630-748-8800	AS	М
4 Consulting, Inc.	Ruchi Anand	6850 TPC Dr,SUITE 208	McKinney	TX	75070-2974	ruchi@4ci-usa.com	214-698-8633	AS	F
4A SOLUTIONS, LLC.	Ahmed Moledina	10900 RESEARCH BLVD STE 160C-40,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-5722	amoledina@4asolutionsusa.com	512-270-6700	AS	F
5 Wards Group LLC	Angela Pena-Ward	4261 E University Dr,Suite 30- 255	Prosper	TX	75078	angela@5wards.com	214-226-5205	HI	F
7TH ECHELON, LLC	Edgartt Melton	11601 SHADOW CREEK PKWY,SUITE 111-25	PEARLAND	TX	77584-7283	emelton@7thechelon.com	312-401-1788	BL	М
88PIXELS TO-GO, INC.	Sergio A Rivas	14800 SAN PEDRO AVE STE 224,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232-3734	sergio@88pixels.com	210-846-1920	HI	М
ABACUS COMPUTERS INC.	Mohan Singh	SUITE 1350,6 DESTA DRIVE	MIDLAND	TX	79705	mohans@abacustx.com	432-687-5424	AS	М
ABASYS TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	ROBERT BAIN	2435 N CENTRAL EXPY SUITE 1200,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-2753	info@atiserve.com	214-712-7430	AS	М
ABDELADIM LLC	Nawal Kimmel	15416 CINCA TERRA DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78738-4106	nawal@abdeladimtx.com	512-799-2920	н	F
ABSOLUTE FACILITY SOLUTIONS, LLC	Michelle Ray	PO BOX 660001,	AUSTIN	TX	78766-7001	mray@absolute-fs.com	512-585-9833	WO	F
ABUNDANS INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY LLC	Oraios Ward	1202 1ST ST E UNIT 1204,	HUMBLE	TX	77347-7058	orward@abundansit.com	202-704-0997	BL	F
ACCESS SCIENCES CORPORATION	Sondra Ludwick	1900 WEST LOOP S,SUITE 300	HOUSTON	TX	77027-3214	info@accesssciences.com	713-664-4357	WO	F
ACKTINOS, LLC	Pres./Dunstan Christopher	501 CONGRESS AVENUE, SUITE 150-231,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-0000	dchristopher@acktinos.com	737-717-0505	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

								нив	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
ACTIUM, INC.	David McCurley	9009 MOUNTAIN RIDGE DR,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78759-7286	julia@actiumtx.com	512-789-6550	WO	F
AGESS, LLC	GERDA SESSIONS	2716 SORANO AVE,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-2153	gerda.sessions@gmail.com	512-507-7351	Н	F
AGILEIZE, LLC	Michael Whitworth	3113 COUNTRY LAKE CT,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-1903	Michael.Whitworth@Agileize.com	512-970-2419	WO	F
	Shahzad Mahmood, Principal Architect Shahzad								
AGILIMATICS, INC.	Mahmo	101 E PARK BLVD STE 600,	PLANO	TX	75074-5483	s.mahmood@agilimatics.com	469-431-0312	AS	М
ALAMO CITY ENGINEERING SERVICES INC	CRAIG T STEPHENS	PO BOX 782268,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78278-2268	craig.stephens@aces.biz	210-386-7340	DV	М
ALCON DATA-TEL SOLUTIONS LLC	Eduardo Contreras	5900 BALCONES DR STE 240,104	AUSTIN	TX	78731-4200	econtreras@alcondts.com	512-892-6900	н	М
ALIS Software LLC	LAXMINARAYANA KONDA	595 ROUND ROCK WEST DR,SUITE 602	ROUND ROCK			LN.KONDA@ALISSOFTWARE.COM	512-827-3557	AS	М
ALPHA Facilities Solutions, LLC	Alyssa Morales	3915 El Chamizal,	San Antonio	0	78261-1896	kgarcia@alphafacilities.com	210-492-5742	н	М
	, ayeed merales	5717 NORTHWEST PKWY			70201 1000	ngar ora @apriara omitoo.com	210 102 07 12		
AMER TECHNOLOGY, INC.	Balwinder Dhillon	STE 103,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3382	bdhillon@amersolutions.com	210-256-7070	AS	М
AMERICAN UNIT, INC.	Ram Venigalla	2901 DALLAS PKWY,STE 333	PLANO	тх	75093-5980	ravi@americanunit.com	972-398-3333	AS	М
,		,							
AMSYS INNOVATIVE SOLUTIONS, LLC	Deidra Sutton	10101 SOUTHWEST FREEWAY,SUITE 570	HOUSTON	TX	77074-3915	psharma@amsysis.com	713-484-7786	AS	М
		9595 SIX PINES DRIVE SUITE	THE						
ANDTECH SOLUTIONS, LLC	Myoshia Boykin Anderson	8210,BUILDING 8 FLOOR 2	WOODLANDS	TX	77380-5138	mbanderson@andtechllc.com	713-900-2600	BL	F
ANNAPURNA SOLUTIONS LLC	Jan Naidu	5000 GULF FREEWAY, UHTB 4, 2ND FLOOR,SUITE 230	HOUSTON	TX	77204-0900	AnnapurnaSolutionsLLC@gmail.com	903-883-7955	AS	М
ANR Consulting Group, Inc.	Dinesh Gupta	2013 GLENMERE DRIVE,	ALLEN	TX	75013-4705	dinesh.gupta@anrcg.com	469-396-5946	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
APP MAISTERS INC	Fahim Iqbal	2245 TEXAS DR STE 300,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-1468	fahim@appmaisters.com	888-391-8184	AS	М
APPLICANTZ, INC.	Rupalee Maheshwari	10235 W. LITTLE YORK RD.,SUITE 435	HOUSTON	TX	77040-3229	rupali@applicantz.com	281-598-2600	AS	F
ARA Government Services, LLC	Ramon C. Carpio Jr.	6531 Farm to Market Road 78 #110,110	San Antonio	TX	78244	info@ara-gs.com	210-702-2300	HI	М
ARCHIBAND SYSTEMS LLC	DeLeon English	1441 THORNHILL LN,	LITTLE ELM	TX	75068-6402	deleonenglish@archibandsystem.com	214-529-0325	BL	М
ARGUS TALENT, LLC	Gani Khalfe Gani Khalfe	13330 S GESSNER RD,	HOUSTON	TX	77489-1022	gani@argustalentllc.com	713-465-5985	AS	М
ARRATI INCORPORATED	Shobhna Thawani	PO BOX 16662,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77496-6662	bids@texcelvision.com	832-217-9502	AS	F
ASPIRON TECHNOLOGIES CORP.	Christian Sause	700 CENTRAL EXPY S,SUITE 400	ALLEN	TX	75013-8098	christian.sause@aspirontechnologies.com	202-600-6583	DV	М
ATHOMTECH, INC	Smita Mohta	15913 JEFFS LN,	AUSTIN	TX	78717-4151	smita@athomtech.com	512-981-5121	AS	F
ATSER, L.P.	Robert Arizola	1150 Richcrest Drive,	Houston	TX	77060-6209	dfm@atser.com	281-999-9961	HI	М
ATX WEB DESIGNS LLC	Daniel Griggs	11801 DOMAIN BLVD 3RD FLOOR,	AUSTIN	TX	78758	daniel@atxwebdesigns.com	512-994-0191	BL	М
AVANTOGY, INC.	Arturo Borrego	5116 MCDADE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78735-6393	aborrego@avantogy.com	512-789-8590	НІ	F
AVIZION TECHNOLOGIES GROUP, INC.	Office Manager Teresa Wheeler	15770 N. DALLAS PARKWAY,SUITE 900	DALLAS	TX	75248	twheeler@bct-corp.com	972-267-7950	WO	F
AXIOM TECHNICAL SOLTUIONS LLC	Julie Koziowski	405 BRUSHY CREEK RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3111	info@axiomtech.com	512-580-2070	WO	F
Advent Global Solutions, Inc.	Kathy Mishler	12777 Jones Road,Suite 445	HOUSTON	TX	77070	chet.mann@adventglobal.com	281-970-3000	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

J -		be identified for the services of c						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
Alliant RigServ LLC	Chris Kadavil	1980 Post Oak Blvd,Suite 100	Houston	TX	77056-3899	koflaherty@rig-serv.com	855-743-5272	AS	М
Alpha Genesis Labs, LLC	Florence Lowe	4735 W. Amherst Avenue,	Dallas	TX	75209-3127	florence@alphagenesislabs.com	214-676-9963	AS	F
Amazech Solutions, LLC	PrincipalShanthi Rajaram	9555 LEBANON RD,SUITE 202	FRISCO	TX	75035	shanthi@amazech.com	408-757-3851	AS	F
Amtek Consulting LLC	Satya Movva	4100 Alpha Rd, Suite 458,SUITE 458	Dallas	TX	75244-4332	smovva@amtekconsulting.com	855-695-8550	AS	М
Applied Training Resources Incorporated	Rose Bradshaw	6405 CYPRESSWOOD DRIVE.,SUITE 250	SPRING	TX	77379-4612	gmlander@atrco.com	281-370-9540	WO	F
Assurance eServices, Inc.	Khalid Hussain	804 Morningside Trl,	Murphy	TX	75094	khalid.hussain@assuranceeservices.com	214-407-3230	AS	М
Automation Image, Inc.	Indira Singla	2650 VALLEY VIEW LN,Ste 100	DALLAS	TX	75234-6284	rbellary@automationimage.com	972-247-8816	AS	F
BANSAR TECHNOLOGIES INC.	Hemchand Bandreddy	9225 LIMONCILLO DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78750-3426	hemchand@bansar.com	512-507-3534	AS	М
BEAR MANAGEMENT CONSULTING GROUP, LLC	Denilson Silva	1209 N SAGINAW BLVD,STE G-234	SAGINAW	TX	76179-1169	contact@bearmcg.com	325-320-4151	НІ	М
BENMAR GROUP, LLC	SABU VARGHESE	3 FLAMINGO LANDING DRIVE,	MISSOURI CITY	TX	77459-4627	BENMARGROUP@GMAIL.COM	312-953-7132	AS	М
BENQWEST, LLC	Korim Ahmed	8600 Menchaca Rd,	Austin	TX	78748-7111	BENQWEST@YAHOO.COM	512-565-1048	AS	М
BEYOND COMPUTER SERVICES, LLC.	ERVIN HUGHES III	5606 N NAVARRO STREET,SUITE 300-O	VICTORIA	TX	77904-1727	eahughes@beyondpcservices.com	361-485-6639	BL	М
BIZMOD LLC	Brendhan Hight	8920 BUSINESS PARK DR,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78759-7498	team@biz-mod.com	512-539-8338	WO	F
BKJ GLOBAL MANAGEMENT CONSULTING, LLC	Shanita Johnson	2600 S LOOP W,SUITE #289	HOUSTON	TX	77054-2653	sjohnson@bkjgmc.com	281-402-2511	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certifie	a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
BLEEK TECHNOLOGIES	Kelvin Chatman	9659 NORTH SAM HOUSTON PKWY EAST,SUITE 150-288	HUMBLE	TX	77396-1529	info@bleektech.com	832-338-0122	BL	М
BLU27 GROUP, LLC	Caesar Vielmas	5020 NOLDA STREET,	HOUSTON	TX	77007	caesar@blu27.com	832-293-9907	HI	М
BRADLINK, LLC	Monica Bradshaw	P.O. BOX 6115,	KINGWOOD	TX	77325-6115	helen@bradlinkllc.com	281-361-5809	BL	F
DIVIDENTA, ELO	Monioa Braachaw	1.0. 20/0110,	TAIL COLUMN	17	77323-0113	Tree Tigor admit Nic.com	201-301-3009	DL	'
BRAVO TECHNICAL RESOURCES, INC	Valerie Freeman	5301 ALPHA ROAD,SUITE 80- 37	DALLAS	TX	75240-4355	lmonk@bravotech.com	972-419-1711	WO	F
		COCO NI DALLI AO DIGANY OTE							
BRESA TECH, LLC	Jessey Lee	6860 N DALLAS PKWY STE 200,	PLANO	TX	75024-4242	matt.bomberger@bresatech.com	866-728-2889	AS	М
BRIGHTLEAF GROUP, INC.	Jane Scott	7000 NORTH MOPAC EXPWY,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	тх	78731	jane.scott@brightleafgroup.com	512-795-8900	wo	F
				17.	70701	Jano.seek@engriioargreap.sem	0.2.700.000		
Blue Parrot Software LLC	Joe Silva	3111 Tulipan St,STE. A	Mission	TX	78574-0794	bpsllc@blueparrotsoftwarellc.com	945-444-2110	HI	М
Bluebery Hawaii Technology									
Solutions LLC	SHILPA NAGAR	10815 WILLIAM PASS LN,	Cypress	TX	77433-6486	shilpa@bhtsolutions.com	513-384-8366	AS	F
C & T INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY	PRES. SHANNON CONWAY	601 QUAIL VALLEY DR,SUITE #29	GEORGETOWN	TX	78626-8051	sales@candttech.com	512-610-0040	wo	F
. 200200		7.20	0201102101111	17	70020-0001	sales@canditectr.com	012-010-0040	****	'
C.B.K. COMPUTING GROUP LLC	Beshara Shaleesh	10652 CHESTNUT RIDGE RD,	AUSTIN	TX	78726-1883	admin@cbkcomputing.com	512-422-3126	AS	М
CAMBAY CONSULTING, LLC.	Zafar Shaikh Zafar Shaikh	1838 SNAKE RIVER ROAD,SUITE A	KATY	TX	77449-7754	hr@cambaycs.com	832-617-0901	AS	М
CAPITOL CITY COMPUTER									
MOBILE TECH	Richard Torres	257 FALL ASTER DR,	KYLE	TX	78640-2660	ricardocv76@yahoo.com	512-701-1439	HI	М
CARITOL OVOTEMO INC	OEMA BALEY	1405 OUEL TON DANIOUS DO	DDIDDING ODGG						_
CAPITOL SYSTEMS INC	GENA BALEY	1405 SHELTON RANCH RD,	DRIPPING SPGS	IX	78620-3739	GENABALEY@CAPSYSINC.COM	888-422-7797	WO	F
CBM ARCHIVES CO., LLC	Cookie Gonzales	1779 WELLS BRANCH PKWY,#110 B-369	AUSTIN	TX	78728-7090	cookie.gonzales@cbmarchives.com	361-241-2310	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certified	of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
CENTEX INTEGRATION AND CONSULTING	Jose G. Flores	PO BOX 65,	LIBERTY HILL	TX	78642-0065	jflores@centexics.com	512-777-0724	НІ	М
001100211110	GGG G. FISIOS	1 0 200 00,	LIBERTITIEE	17	70042-0003	Jilores@centexics.com	312-111-0124		101
CF GLOBAL CONCEPTS, INC.	Susan Kriz	4110 WILLOW GREEN DR,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78217-4229	skriz@swbell.net	210-394-1174	WO	F
CHECKPOINT SERVICES, INC.	KRISTEN COX	501 GRAHAM RD,	COLLEGE STATION	TX	77845-9662	sales@checkpnt.com	915-581-1185	wo	F
CIMA SOLUTIONS GROUP, LLC	Juan A Alday	608 E HICKORY ST,SUITE 128	DENTON	TX	76205-4310	jalday@cimasg.com	972-499-8261	Н	М
CLEAR TECHNOLOGIES, INC.		16650 WESTGROVE DR,SUITE 400	ADDISON			bhargis@cleartechnologies.net	972-906-7528	WO	F
CLINICAL AUTOMATION SOLUTIONS,	Managing Member/Sharon Booth	LLC,14909 FALCONHEAD GROVE LOOP	AUSTIN	TX	78738-6797	info@clinicalautomations.com	713-377-4855	HI	F
CLOUD EVOLUTIONS INC	Arun Dendukuri	201 S LAKELINE BLVD,STE #102	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-2718	adendukuri@cloud-evolutions.com	512-934-0672	AS	М
CLOUD IT STAFFING LLC	Don Bridges	603 DAVIS ST,#1204	AUSTIN	TX	78701-4207	drbridges101@gmail.com	512-923-4095	НІ	М
COLLECTIVE GROUP LLC	Robert Anaya	9433 BEE CAVES ROAD,BUILDING THREE, STE. 200	AUSTIN	TX	78733	ranaya@collectivegroup.com	512-649-0596	wo	F
COMPQSOFT, INC.	MADINA SHAIK	505 N. SAM HOUSTON PKWY EAST,SUITE 682	HOUSTON	TX	77060-4018	mshaik@compqsoft.com	832-802-5899	AS	М
COMPU-DATA INTERNATIONAL, LLC	Pres. & CEO/Juan J. Celaya	14610 FALLLLING CREEK DRIVE,	HOUSTON		77068	sales@cdlac.com	281-252-9238	НІ	М
CONNECTTEL, INC.	Kannan Kaliyur	PO BOX 203398,	AUSTIN	TX	78720-3398	kannank@connecttel.com	512-338-1111	AS	М
CONQUEST CONSULTING, LLC	Ravi Pare	3000 POLAR LANE,UNIT 803	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613	admin@conquestitconsulting.com	512-297-9213	AS	М
COOPER CONSULTING COMPANY	Melynda Caudle	PO BOX 81651,	AUSTIN	TX	78708-1651	caudle@cooperconsulting.com	512-587-4970	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

		Lidentified for the services of Co						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
CREATE ETC	Daphne Dean	1957 GARRISON WAY,	GARLAND	TX	75040	daphne.dean@thinksaycreate.com	443-878-2739	BL	F
CRINER-DANIELS & ASSOCIATES, INC.	Walter H Criner Jr	PO BOX 740503,	HOUSTON	TX	77274-0503	walter2@crinerdaniels.com	713-705-4679	BL	М
CSE INTL	Mgr/Joseph M. Rodriguez	2313 LOCK HILL SELMA #248,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78230	contactus@cseintl.com	210-366-3146	HI	М
CUSTOM TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS, LLC	Nadeem Mazhar	333 N. SAM HOUSTON PKWY E.,SUITE 275	HOUSTON	TX	77060-2027	nadeem@ctssys.com	281-541-7042	AS	М
Cenergistics Consulting Group, LLC	Ytevia Watts	15083 San Pedro Ave Unit 12311,UNIT# 12311	San Antonio	TX	78232-3723	ywatts@cenergisticsgrp.com	800-679-3260	BL	F
Cimarron Software Services, Inc.	Jeannie Crowell	18050 SATURN LANE,,SUITE 280	HOUSTON	TX	77058-2770	jcrowell@cimarroninc.com	281-226-5100	WO	F
CompNova, LLC	YIULING PUNYAMURTHY	300 N Coit Road,Suite 340	Richardson	TX	75080	nickp@compnova.com	972-671-1500	AS	F
Computize, Inc.	Yumi Ryu	1008 Wirt Road, Ste 140,	Houston	TX	77055-2802	leslieh@computize.com	713-957-0057	WO	F
Comtek Telecom, LLC	Carol Kondos	P.O. BOX 831950,	RICHARDSON	TX	75083	chrisa@comtek-group.com	972-644-6600	WO	F
Connective Talent Corp.	Rick Krostag	3555 TIMMONS LN,SUITE 1500	HOUSTON	TX	77027-6470	rkrostag@connective-talent.com	713-993-7312	AS	М
CorporateLounge, LLC	Crystal LaShay	1302 WAUGH DR,# 480	HOUSTON	TX	77019-3908	crystal@thecorporatelounge.com	800-582-2826	BL	F
Crescendo Advisory Group LLC	Cresencio Medina	8209 Sterling Green Dr,	San Antonio	TX	78254-5673	cris.medina@crescendo.group	210-216-7998	HI	М
Cross Recruiting, Inc.	Lana Hamilton	PO BOX 98,	ANNA	TX	75409-3860	lhamilton@crossresourcegroup.com	972-927-8228	WO	F
DALLAS TECHPORT	Robert D Hudson	8830 REX CT,	WAXAHACHIE	TX	75167-0109	Robert.Hudson@dallastechport.com	469-552-9435	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

								нив	
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	HUB Gender
DAMAN CONSULTING, INCORPORATED	Chairman Bhala Ghatate	1250 S CAPITAL OF TEXAS HWY,BLDG 1 STE 460	WEST LAKE HILLS	TX	78746-6446	glal@damaninc.net	512-329-6646	AS	M
DAMAN, INCORPORATED	Gita Lal	1250 S CAPITAL OF TEXAS HWY,BLDG 1 SUITE 460	WEST LAKE HILLS	TX	78746-6446	glal@damaninc.com	512-329-0433	AS	F
DASE' CYBER SOLUTIONS LLC	Che' Jackson	5708 WINDMERE LN,	HALTOM CITY	TX	76137-2666	che.jackson@dasecybersolutions.com	832-335-5349	BL	F
DATA AGILITY GROUP, INC.	Salima Abbas	7423 LAS COLINAS BLVD,SUITE 103	IRVING	TX	75063-7579	salima.abbas@dagintl.com	972-746-4604	AS	М
DATAVISE INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SVCS, IN	Riley Carruthers	PO BOX 1298,	BURNET	TX	78611-7298	RILEY.CARRUTHERS@DATAVISE.NET	512-472-2932	BL	М
DATAXPORT NET LLC	Beatriz Fernandez	10950 PELLICANO DR,BUILDING C SUITE C-4	EL PASO	TX	79935-4616	beatriz.fernandez@dataxport.net	915-771-9090	HI	F
DENUS GLOBAL LLC DBA ACCELLUX SOLUTIONS	Deji Adenusi	9550 SPRING GREEN BLVD,SUITE 408-154 KATY, TX 77494	KATY	TX	77494-3758	deji@accellux.com	281-901-1650	BL	М
DIGITAL GLYDE INC	Ruby Mittal	2331 WYNDAM HEIGHTS LN,	HOUSTON	TX	77077-1493	ruby.mittal@digitalglyde.com	713-232-9531	AS	F
DIGITALGENETIX, LLC	Edwin Pope	1 CHISHOLM TRAIL RD STE 450,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-5094	epope@digitalgenetix.com	210-468-0123	BL	М
DLZP GROUP, LLC	Lisa Brunet	9711 S MASON RD,STE 125- 116	RICHMOND	TX	77407-7167	Lisa@dlzpgroup.com	281-912-3597	AS	F
DOCUMENT LOGISTIX LLC	Kim Kuykendall	19301 W STATE HIGHWAY 29,	LIBERTY HILL	TX	78642-3506	kim.kuykendall@document-logistix.com	512-345-4600	WO	F
DRESTA ENTERPRISES, LLC	Andre Wright	5810 Long Prairie Rd,Suite 12299	Flower Mound	TX	75028-2584	admin@drewright.com	817-381-3090	BL	М
DYKON COMPUTER HELP CENTER, INC.	Eben N.Dike	6518 ARCHER RANCH LANE,	ROSENBERG	TX	77471	sales@dykonpc.com	713-320-6657	BL	М
DYNAMIC COMPUTING SERVICES CORPORATION	Jennifer Young	3307 NORTHLAND DRIVE,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78731-4946	jennifer@dcshq.com	800-345-1275	wo	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

		Mallian Address		.				HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
Data Stream Technologies LLC	Betty Aguilar	3731 West Ave,	San Antonio	TX	78213-3641	baguilar@datastreamllc.net	210-892-2331	HI	F
E Computer Technologies, Inc.	Ravi Kumar Gadde	101 W RENNER RD STE 250,	RICHARDSON	TX	75082-2088	ravi@ecomputertech.net	972-889-1818	AS	F
E QUALITY CORPORATION	Mickie Scott	1308 SCOTT DR,	CEDAR HILL	TX	75104-5094	mickie_scott@e-qacorp.com	469-323-6582	BL	F
E-Consulting, Inc.	President Suresh Bagaria	1215 BACKBAY DR,	IRVING	TX	75063-5412	suresh@e-consultinginc.com	972-373-9592	AS	М
ECOM CONSULTING, INC.	Baku Kshatriya	2828 W PARKER RD # 224,	PLANO	TX	75075-9153	baku@ecomconsultinginc.com	972-578-0191	AS	М
ECOTURN, LLC	Annaprabha Athappan	2233 SULLENBERGER WAY,	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75028-4647	annaprabha@gmail.com	469-435-3022	AS	F
EDUCATION PARTNERS SOLUTION, INC.	ED GIFFORD	16107 KENSINGTON DR,SUITE 254	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-4224	gifford@eps4.com	281-494-0187	WO	F
EKHP CONSULTING LLC	Eileen Peek	425 OAK SPRINGS DR.,	SEGUIN	TX	78155-0192	eileen@ekhpconsulting.com	830-556-9091	WO	F
EMCARE CONSULTING LLC	Elaine Watson Flanagan	420 SADDLE HEAD DR,	DESOTO	TX	75115-6000	elaine@emcareconsulting.com	469-360-3772	WO	F
EMORY NASON, LLC	Kevin Nason	15150 PRESTON RD,STE 300	DALLAS	TX	75248-4877	kevinnason@teknologysource.com	214-642-1909	BL	М
EMPOWERED BY DESIGN, LLC	Camille Varland-McMakin	DBA MPOWERME,11700 PRESTON RD STE 660 #253	DALLAS	TX	75230-2739	camille@mpowerme.com	214-766-0447	WO	F
EMPYRA.COM, INC.	Shanthi Subramanyam	8081 ROYAL RIDGE PKWY,SUITE 160	IRVING	TX	75063-2818	ssubramanyam@empyra.com	330-744-5570	AS	F
ENTERPRISE LOGIC, INC.	Ajay Thomas	11237 Southwest Freeway,SUIT 100	HOUSTON	TX	77031-3603	admin@enterprise-logic.com	832-489-1851	AS	М
ENVIRONMENTAL INTELLIGENCE LLC	CEO/Frank J Rosello	6508 BENCHMARK DR,	PLANO			frank.rosello@goeillc.com	469-285-1054	НІ	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
ESOLVIT INC.	Usha Boddapu	11675 JOLLYVILLE RD STE 152,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-3939	dir@esolvit.com	512-551-4000	AS	F
ESSENTIAL CYBER SOLUTIONS, LLC	Draaco Aventura	7600 CHEVY CHASE DR,SUITE 300 - #685	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1581	draventura@ecs-ops.com	737-251-5001	BL	М
EVERGE GROUP LLC	Esteban Neely	4965 PRESTON PARK BLVD,SUITE 700	PLANO	TX	75093-5180	neelye@evergegroup.com	972-608-1803	НІ	М
EXCELEVANT LLC	Jason Rios	EXCELEVANT,8500 N. MOPAC EXPY., SUITE 816	AUSTIN	TX	78759-1110	jason@excelevant.com	512-789-9829	HI	М
Eclat Integrated Software Solutions, Inc	Prasad Kalidindi	12603 Southwest Fwy,Suite 680	Stafford	TX	77477-4019	prasadk@eclatiss.com	281-277-0567	AS	М
FIOSTA TECHNOLOGIES, LLC	Dave Cruz	P.O. BOX 88,	HELOTES	TX	78023-0088	dave.cruz@fiosta.com	210-816-3756	НІ	М
FLAGTREE SYSTEMS, LLC	President/Gurusamy Palanichamy	1400 PRESTON ROAD,4TH FLOOR	PLANO	TX	75093	palani@flagtree.com	512-692-7797	AS	М
FOLKES INTERNATIONAL GROUP, INC.	Gene Folkes	8330 LYNDON B JOHNSON FWY,SUITE 855	DALLAS	TX	75243-1166	gene@folkesig.com	551-574-8661	BL	М
FRIENDLY ADVISOR INC	Yusuf Ujjainwala	2921 E 17TH ST,BLDG. D, SUITE 6	AUSTIN	TX	78702-1509	yujjainwala@cmitsolutions.com	512-399-2982	AS	М
FRONTERA CONCEPTS, LLC	John Garza	100 NE LOOP 410,STE. 1220	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4700	accounting@fronteraconcepts.com	210-494-4159	Н	М
Fermat Software, LLC	MAHVISH QURESHI	555 Round Rock West Dr, Suite E-233,STE 319	Round Rock	TX	78681-4160	mahvish@fermatsoftware.com	512-814-5086	AS	F
Finovient LLC	Asha Raju	915 Falcon Trail,	Murphy	TX	75094-3837	asha@finovient.com	214-282-6283	AS	F
First Genesis Professional Services, Inc	Ronald Watty	1600 HIGHWAY 6,SUITE 325	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-4925	pwatty@firstgenesis.com	281-276-0503	BL	М
FormidableOPs, LLC	Desiree Huitt	11900 Jollyville Rd,Suite 203863	Austin	TX	78720-8632	desiree.huitt@formidableops.com	512-940-4040	WO	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

gg		BE identified for the services of C						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
GB TECH, INC.	Ivan Burkett	2200 SPACE PARK DR STE 400,	HOUSTON	TX	77058-3680	ivanb@gbtech.net	281-333-3703	BL	M
GENIUS ROAD, LLC	Kimberly Zanatta	14800 QUORUM DRIVE,SUITE 285	DALLAS	TX	75254-7073	kzanatta@geniusroad.com	214-725-9050	wo	F
GLT TRADING LLC	Jude Shao	2323 MCCUE RD,#2104	HOUSTON	TX	77056-4683	jshao@gltcorp.com	650-440-1198	AS	М
GOV GURU LLC	Owner	407 DRY GULCH BND,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3172	contacthubvendor@gmail.com	512-910-5260	AS	М
GOVERNMENT COMPASS LLC	Stephanie Lendecky	705 TOFINO CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-5656	stephanie@governmentcompass.com	512-914-1252	WO	F
GTS TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS, INC.	Susan Hawk	9211 WATERFORD CENTRE BLVD,SUITE 275	AUSTIN	TX	78758-7679	GTSSales@gts-ts.com	512-452-0651	WO	F
Gurutech Solutions, LLC	Satheskumar Gurusamy	14157 BADGER CREEK DR,	FRISCO	TX	75033	info@gurutech-solutions.com	214-432-7670	AS	М
H8H LLC	Javier Horta	2833 TED TROUT DR,SUITE C	LUFKIN	TX	75904-3534	jhorta@ioslufkin.com	936-633-6550	НІ	F
HALE TECH DISTRICT, LLC	Terry Hale	330 IRVINGTON DR,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78209-4222	terryhale.webdev17@gmail.com	210-275-5716	AS	M
HIMARA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Alex Maldonado	950 E STATE HIGHWAY 114,SUITE 160	SOUTHLAKE	TX	76092-5240	info@himaratech.com	469-629-1207	HI	M
HIREBLAZER LLC	lavanya Vankayalapati	108 WILD BASIN RD,SUITE 250	AUSTIN	TX	78746	lavanya@hireblazer.com	512-968-1616	AS	F
HIRETEQ SOLUTIONS INC.	Kawalpreet Kaur	2816 FOUNTAIN DR,	IRVING	TX	75063-3530	hr@hireteq.com	469-955-9383	AS	F
HO2 SYSTEMS LLC	harry Omoregie	4645 AVON LN,SUITE 220	FRISCO	TX	75033-1301	homoregie@ho2systems.com	214-501-5545	BL	М
HULL INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY	Paul Hull	SOLUTIONS & SERVICES, L.L.C.,1500 EXALL ST.	LLANO	TX	78643	hookmhorns@hotmail.com	972-567-5470	Al	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certified	ertified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
HYPERION MANAGEMENT									
GROUP, LLC	Anthony Jones	3571 FAR WEST BLVD # 110,	AUSTIN	TX	78731-3064	RFP@zenasys.com	512-593-5611	BL	М
I DOMINIUM CORPORATION	Shahab Kazim	12603 SOUTHWEST FWY STE 515,SUITE 515	STAFFORD	TX	77477-3818	shahab@idominium.com	713-333-4360	AS	М
I.T. MATTERS, INC.	John Crafton	2211 NORFOLK ST STE 777,	HOUSTON	TX	77098-4161	jcrafton@itmattersinc.com	281-280-8500	AS	F
I.T. PERSONNEL									
SOLUTIONS, INC.	PAMELA M. PETHERS	P.O. BOX 276188,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78227- 000	Michael@itpersonnelsolutions.com	281-587-0595	wo	F
IBRIDGE GROUP, INC.	Jennifer Cumpian	PO BOX 203202,	AUSTIN	TX	78720-3202	sales@ibridgegroup.com	512-831-3399	wo	F
		40004 144 074 75 11101 1144 114							
ICAUGHT INCORPORATED	Kim Kuykendall	19301 W STATE HIGHWAY 29,	LIBERTY HILL	TX	78642-3506	kim@icaught.com	512-453-2653	wo	F
ICONCEPT TECHNOLOGIES, INC	Elijah Jit	9753 VICKIE LN,	FRISCO	TX	75035-2500	service@telcomcontrol.com	954-326-5400	wo	F
IDEA TECHNOLOGIES LLC	Rathaiah Jammula	4807 CAMACHO ST,	AUSTIN	TX	78723	rathu@ideatechnologies.net	512-366-0019	AS	М
IDEAL IT TRENDS	Kathy Ireland	10039 BISSONNET ST STE 328,	HOUSTON	TX	77036-7839	kathy.ireland@idealittrends.com	877-408-5544	BL	F
						,			
IDOCKET.COM LLC	Amelia Balderrama	447 HICKORY ST,	HEREFORD	TX	79045-2611	ameliab@idocket.com	806-584-5443	HI	F
		,							-
INDUS TECHNOLOGY INC	President / Bhanchand Prasad	12800 COUNCIL BLUFF DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78727-2612	prasad bhanchand@indus-tech.com	512-791-3027	AS	м
			-	.,,	10121 2012	prasa_brianellana@irrade toomeem	0.12.10.1.002.	7.0	
INEAPPLE CORP.	Erica Strakh	6160 WARREN PKWY,SUITE 100	FRISCO	TX	75034-6515	erica.strakh@ineapple.com	972-696-0444	н	F
		1.25		1//	. 555 1-0515	этом от технология	0.2 000-01-14		<u>'</u>
INFODAT INTERNATIONAL, INC.	Sam Merchant	9990 RICHMOND AVE,SUITE 250N	HOUSTON	TX	77042-4559	smerchant@infodatinc.com	713-277-4033	AS	М
					112 1300				
INFOSEMANTICS, INC.	Pres./Naren Thota	2605 SAGEBRUSH,SUITE 207	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75028	naren.thota@infosemantics.com	469-941-0266	AS	М
INFUSEIMAIN HUS, HIV.	ries./Naren inota	2000 SAGEBRUSH, SUITE 207	LLOWER MOUND	ΙX	75028	naren.tnota@infosemantics.com	469-941-0266	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certified	of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
INFUZE DATA SYSTEMS, LLC	Kelvin Cox	PO BOX 2091,	ADDISON	TX	75001-2091	bcox@infuzedata.com	469-795-1149	BL	М
INNOTECH ASSOCIATES, LLC	Waliur Rahman	500 BUCK RIDGE RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-7487	rwaliur@outlook.com	512-921-3613	AS	М
INTECH SOUTHWEST SERVICES LLC	Carmen Reyher	4778 RESEARCH DR,	SAN ANTONIO	TY	78240-5003	Creyher@intechsouthwest.com	210-690-0000	HI	F
CERTIFICE ELO	ournon reyner	THE TREE PROPERTY.	5/11/11/01/10	17	70240-3003	Oreyner@inteorisodtriwest.com	210-090-0000	111	<u>'</u>
INTEGRATEUS LLC	SAI KUMAR	2900 N QUINLAN PARK RD STE 240,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-6085	ITSAC@integrateus.com	512-948-3141	AS	F
INTELLICONNECT, LLC	Tom Hazelton	2133 LATTICE CT,	PLANO	TX	75075-3561	tom.hazelton@intelliconnectllc.net	214-504-8310	wo	F
INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS	Teresa Ahmadi	7302 WOODED VALLEY DR,	HOUSTON	TX	77095-2738	teresa@its-itsm.com	713-955-6019	wo	F
INTENSIFY TECHNOLOGIES, INC	Intensify Technologies Inc	4645 AVON LN,SUITE 250	FRISCO			info@intensifytech.com	214-302-7779	AS	M
INVATI, INC.	Bhuvaneshwar Pasham	9500 RAY WHITE RD,STE 200	FORT WORTH	TX	76244-6000	support@invati.ai	817-818-1005	AS	M
IPSECURE, INC.	Jesse Rodriguez	12001 NETWORK BLVD STE 200,	SAN ANTONIO			Jesse.Rodriguez@IPSecureinc.com	210-877-1111	НІ	М
ii oloone, iivo.	00330 Rodinguoz	200,	C/AT/ATTOTALO	17	70249-3333	Jesse.Rodriguez@ir-Secureiric.com	210-077-1111	111	IVI
IT CONFLICT LLC	Eric Sanchez	1000 Heritage Center Circle,Suite 118	Round Rock	TX	78664-4463	eric@parried.com	512-348-8324	HI	М
IT PLANNERS	Carmen Hernandez	2502 SLOW TURTLE CV.	AUSTIN	TX	78746-2317	chernandez25@att.net	512-771-4732	н	F
	- Carrier Formandez		7.001	17	70740-2017	onemandozzo@att.net	012-111-4102	- "	<u>'</u>
Imani Software LLC	Ecleamus Ricks	19601 Vilamoura St,	Pflugerville	TX	78660-5098	info@imanisoftware.com	512-655-9082	BL	М
Imperastaff, LLC	Lea ChristnerPresident	1322 SPACE PARK DRIVE.,SUITE A204	HOUSTON	TX	77058-2212	lchristner@imperastaff.com	713-962-6645	WO	F
Infinavate Consultancy Services, LLC	Maurice Hamilton	10030 Estes Hill Lane,	Conroe	TX	77302-4144	mhamilton@infinavate.com	346-366-4079	BL	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
Ingenuity Consulting & Contracting, LLC	Alyssa Martinez	4835 Medical Dr Unit 291235,	San Antonio	TX	78229-8067	alyssa@ingenuitycc.com	210-281-1724	ні	F
Innovation Network Technologies Corporat	Cathy Davis	5729 LEBANON RD STE 144,5729 LEBANON RD STE 144	FRISCO	TX	75034	cdavis@innetworktech.com	214-457-5446	н	F
JENNIFER LYNNE LEWIS	JENNIFER L LEWIS	2045 SPACE PARK DRIVE, SUITE 200, SUITE 200	HOUSTON						F
JENNIFER LTINNE LEWIS	JENNIFER L LEWIS	3011E 200,3011E 200	HOUSTON	IX	77058-6304	jlewis@jandptech.com	281-333-0128	Al	F
JET SOFTWARE SOLUTIONS INCORPORATED	President Michelle Jones	2626 COLLINGWOOD DRIVE,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-5620	michelle@jetssi.com	512-535-2618	AS	F
JET WEB COMMUNICATIONS LLC	Ingrid Mondragon	10443 GULFDALE ST STE 101,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216	ap@barcoment.com	210-930-6960	н	М
JINA IT SERVICES INC	deepa kumar	3839 MCKINNEY AVE STE 155 #2017,	DALLAS	TX	75204	deepa7kumar@gmail.com	804-803-5462	AS	F
JK HARRIS & ASSOCIATES, LLC	Gregory Harris	3411 INWOOD CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78681-1057	GregHarris@JKHarrisAssociates.com	512-844-8352	BL	M
KATTA INFOTEK INC	Venkata Katta	7127 WINDWATER PKWY S,SUITE 100	HOUSTON	TX	77036-3220	venkata.katta@kattainfotek.com	713-481-0421	AS	F
KELLTECK, INC	Kellteck	2411 LAKE FORK DR,	WYLIE	TX	75098-0599	Mike.keller@kellteck.com	361-523-1588	DV	M
KHG CONSULTING, LLC	Karen Garcia	46 E RIVERCREST,	HOUSTON	TX	77042-2501	khgarcia07@yahoo.com	713-669-1545	wo	F
KOMPUTER+PERIPHERALS, INC.	EUGENE PASCUAL	11750 WILCREST DRIVE,	HOUSTON			epascual@komputerplus.com	281-879-8200	AS	М
KRASAMO INC.	Melissa Amoros	1201 W 15TH ST,SUITE 200	PLANO	TX	75075-7251	cmbl_admin@krasamo.com	469-348-3127	HI	F
KUMITECH, LLC	Kumitech Team	4900 AIRPORT PKWY UNIT 101,	ADDISON	TX	75001-3803	contact@kumitech.io	866-646-6744	BL	M
Klyne Smith Professional Services, LLC	Klyne Smith	4010 EIDER DR,	MCKINNEY	TX	75072-4158	klynesmith@gmail.com	972-533-6460	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certified	HUB Vendors from the CM	BL identified for the services or co	ommodities above:			T	<u> </u>	ı	
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
LAWTON MANAGEMENT LLC	Joshua Lawton-Belous	10809 RANGE VIEW DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78730-1499	Josh@lmltxllc.com	571-232-8300	DV	М
LIBERTY EQUIPMENT	Compthic Lafterials	45445 CLAVDOOL ST	LIQUETON	T) (77000 0004		004 007 0700	1440	_
SALES, INC.	Cynthia Leftwich	15115 CLAYPOOL ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77032-2921	sales@libertyequipmentsales.com	281-987-8708	WO	F
LIBERTY OFFICE PROFESSIONAL	Linda Farish	SERVICES, LLC,322 DOE RUN	GEORGETOWN	TX	78628-9692	linda@lopsllc.com	512-662-7732	WO	F
LINK AMERICA, LLC	David Carvajal	1601 SUMMIT AVE,STE 103	PLANO	TX	75074-8110	david.carvajal@linkam.com	972-463-0050	HI	М
LMG TECHNOLOGY SERVICES LLC	Lloyd Gauthier	134 VINTAGE PARK BLVD,STE A-791	HOUSTON	TX	77070-3998	lloyd@lmgtechnology.com	828-564-1185	BL	M
LOBLOLLY CONSULTING, LLC	Raj Nayak	1401 LAVACA ST # 624,	AUSTIN	TX	78701-1634	dir@loblollyconsulting.com	512-320-5421	AS	М
LODESTAR SYSTEMS INC.	Director Mani Vaitheeswaran	77 SUGAR CREEK CENTER BLVD, STE 190,	SUGAR LAND			mani.vaitheeswaran@lodestarsys.com	281-565-7811	AS	F
LOGICALCS-LOGICAL COMPUTER SOLUTIONS	Owner/CAROLINE JUST	705 VALLEY VIEW DRIVE,	AUSTIN	TX	78733	carolinejust@austin.rr.com	512-263-8660	wo	F
LONGHORN TECH SERVICES	Marvin Hallmark	7703 N LAMAR BLVD,SUITE 650	AUSTIN	TX	78752-1027	LTSI@LonghornTechServices.com	512-589-6046	НІ	F
LUNA DATA SOLUTIONS INC	Dana R Jones	PO BOX 140393,	AUSTIN	TX	78714-0393	DANA@LUNADATASOLUTIONS.COM	512-784-7208	wo	F
LUNATEK SOLUTIONS, LLC	Peter Singer	13425 MADRONE MOUNTAIN WAY,	AUSTIN	TX	78737-8826	peter@lunateksolutions.com	512-710-8351	н	F
	-								
LYNCVERSE TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Shearrard Thomas	8203 WILLOW PLACE DR S STE 315,	HOUSTON	TX	77070-5655	sthomas@lyncverse.com	281-320-2949	BL	М
MADDISOFT, LLC	RAMESH MADDI	2900 WILCREST DR., STE405,	HOUSTON	TX	77042-6044	ramesh@maddisoft.com	713-449-1535	AS	F
MAHA VISHNU CONSULTING SERVICES	Pres./Chidambaram Ramesh	LLC,9912 ROYAL NEW KENT DR	AUSTIN	TX	78717-3928	chidambaram.b.ramesh@gmail.com	512-535-4012	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

								HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
MAJOR, INC.	Jay Petrilla	14220 NORTHBROOK DRIVE, STE. 500,SUITE 500	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78232-5076	jrizzo@rx-tech.com	210-828-6081	WO	F
MAMON GLOBAL INDUSTRIES, INC.	Jamar Mamon	1980 POST OAK BLVD.,STE. 100	HOUSTON	TX	77056-3899	contact@mamonglobal.com	713-228-7704	BL	М
MEDIA RIDERS, INC.	Erika Mcreaken	2800 BROADWAY ST STE C413,	PEARLAND	TX	77581-9502	emcreaken@mediariders.com	832-533-3313	WO	F
MESA INTEGRATED SOLUTIONS, INC.	John J. Mora	3720 WHITT LOOP,	AUSTIN	TX	78749-6940	mesa_info@yahoo.com	512-663-0433	НІ	М
MICROASSIST INC	DONALD TWINING	8500 SHOAL CREEK BLVD,SUITE 4-225	AUSTIN	TX	78757-7591	DTWINING@MICROASSIST.COM	512-794-8440	AS	М
MITSTRIKE LLC	Emmanuel Osei	18021 Longenbaugh Road,Suite 6A	Cypress	TX	77433-7196	info@mitstrike.com	346-200-7702	BL	M
MMC Group, L.P.	Teresa Rich	105 Decker Court, Suite 1100,SUITE 1100	Irving	TX	75062-2767	trich@mmcgrp.com	972-893-0100	WO	F
MNK Infotech, Inc.	Neha Kunte	1300 W. Walnut Hill #125,STE 125	Irving	TX	75038-3000	accounts@mnkinfotech.com	412-213-8665	AS	F
MOBIUS PARTNERS, LLC	Junab Ali	1711 CITADEL PLAZA,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78209-1001	junaba@mobiuspartners.com	210-979-0380	НІ	M
MODERN NATIVE SOLUTIONS LLC	Sara Runnels	261 GODSTONE LANE,	PROSPER	TX	75078-1646	modernnativesolutions@gmail.com	404-421-4553	Al	F
MOON GLEAM LLC DBA CAFFEINE INTERACTIVE	Sharon DeVries	505 BENDING OAK DR,	DRIPPING SPRINGS	TX	78620-3904	info@caffeineinteractive.com	855-560-6286	WO	F
MPULSE HEALTHCARE & Technology, LLC	Tyrone J. Dixon	3 Sugar Creek Center Blvd., Ste. 100,STE 100	Sugarland	TX	77478-2211	tdixon@mpulsehealth.com	281-277-4410	BL	М
Madero Engineers & Architects, LLC	Frank Madero	3315 Ashlock Dr,	Houston	TX	77082-5501	frank@madero.net	281-610-0367	Н	М
Maruthi Technologies, Inc.	Srinivas Sri	14911 QUORUM DR STE 390,	Dallas	TX	75254-8871	kumar@anblicks.com	214-254-4633	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certified	is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:								
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
M.N. ob. T. ob. ob. ob. O.b. diene									
McNeely Technology Solutions, Inc	Mary McNeely	PO BOX 38545,	DALLAS	TX	75238	mmcneely@mcneelytech.com	214-349-9994	WO	F
						, ,			
NAVETECH SOLUTIONS, LLC	Aaron Merriweather,	13601 PRESTON RD,SUITE E114	DALLAS	TV	75040 4044		044 040 0000	DI.	
NAVETECIT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Fresidentolo	L114	DALLAG	1.7	75240-4911	amerri@navetechsolutions.com	214-812-9309	BL	M
NAW CONSULTING LLC	Nicole Williams	2336 BASTROP ST,	HOUSTON	TX	77004-1402	nawilliams29@sbcglobal.net	281-851-0189	BL	F
NEOS CONSULTING GROUP.									
LLC	Karon Irby	PO BOX 12986,	AUSTIN	TX	78711-2986	karon.irby@neosconsulting.com	512-913-5450	WO	F
NLITE Solutions, LLC	Siri Ketha	2925 SKYWAY CIR N,	IRVING	TX	75038-3510	siri@nlite.io	469-453-0339	AS	F
NODUS, INC.	Debra Waggoner	P.O. BOX 533,	DECATUR	TV	76004 0500	dabbia Quadusina assa	040 627 0462	\MO	F
NODUS, INC.	Debra Waggoner	P.O. BOX 333,	DECATOR	IX	76234-0533	debbie@nodusinc.com	940-627-9163	WO	F
		114 E. Louisiana St., Ste.							
NP Strategies LLC	Androniki Papazoglakis	206,	McKinney	TX	75069-3908	admin@mobility4ps.com	225-615-4570	WO	F
NURAK	Michelle Pennington	11000 Short Springs Dr,	Austin	TX	78754-5977	michelle.pennington@nuraktech.com	512-592-1609	WO	F
Namitus Technologies, Inc.	SATEESH NAGILLA	9300 JOHN HICKMAN PKWY STE 905,	FRISCO	TX	75035-5714	sateesh@namitus.com	214-399-7742	AS	М
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	-			17.	10000 0111	outooshig namitaoloom	211 000 11 12	,,,	
N. C		0000 N. B. II. BI. O. 000	DI ANG						
National Systems America, L.P.	Mukesh Shah	6860 N Dallas Pkwy Ste 200,	PLANO	TX	75024-7878	manager@nsiamerica.com	972-212-7433	AS	М
Nespon Inc.	Umer Fazal	305 Waterfall Ct,1040	Colleyville	TX	76034-1770	ufazal@nespon.com	469-733-0605	AS	F
Now Paginnings Capital		3700 FREDRICKSBURG							1
New Beginnings Capital Partnership, LLC	Kermit Cruz	RD.,STE. 130	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78201	kermit@nbcpsourcing.com	210-858-7477	Н	М
				İ					
Newt Global Consulting, LLC	Satish Goel	1300 W. Walnut Hill Lane, Suite 230,STE 230	Irving		75029 2000	rchum@newtglobalcorp.com	972-887-3159	AS	F
140WL Global Collouiting, LLC	Julian Goel	Out 200,012 200	ii viilg	1.^	13030-3000	Tondrighewigiobalcorp.com	912-001-3159	AS	
		1920 E Riverside Dr.,Ste A120-							1
Nilior, Inc.	DIRECTORJuan Miranda	385	AUSTIN	TX	78741-4072	juan.miranda@nilior.com	512-879-1234	HI	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

		be identified for the services of d						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
Noblesoft Technologies, Inc.	Venkat Yerubandi	2021 Lakeside Pkwy, Ste 100,	Flower Mound	TX	75028-2575	venkat@noblesoft.com	972-845-8500	AS	М
Numbers Only, Inc.	Hari Polavarapu	1848 Norwood Plaza,Suite 112	Hurst	TX	76054-3720	spolavarapu@numbersonly.com	817-251-6200	AS	F
OFFICETECH	JEFFERY EVANS	PO BOX 450903,	HOUSTON	TX	77245-0903	jefflcd@sbcglobal.net	281-835-8787	BL	М
OJASAM LLC	Bipin Kulkarni	1540 KELLER PKWY,108-475	KELLER	TX	76248-3686	bipin.kulkarni@ojasam.com	817-891-5041	AS	М
ONDATA, INC.	Shaofei Chen	9600 GREAT HILLS TRAIL,SUITE 150W	AUSTIN	TX	78759-6303	samuel.chen@ondatahub.com	512-637-6359	AS	М
OPTIMUM CONSULTANCY SERVICES, LLC	President/Nooshin Yazhari	9800 RICHMOND AVE., #480,	HOUSTON	TX	77042	nyazhari@optimumcs.com	713-505-0300	wo	F
Object Information Services, Inc.	Mohammad Hafizullah	1755 N COLLINS BLVD STE 220,	RICHARDSON	TX	75080-3555	mhafiz@objectinformation.com	972-744-0655	AS	М
ObjectWin Technology, Inc.	Uma Chidambaram	19219 Katy Freeway Suite 275,SUITE 275	Houston	TX	77094-1009	mbe@objectwin.com	713-782-8200	AS	М
OnTime Bl, Inc.	DANTE MARTINEZ	52 SUGAR CREEK CENTER BLVD STE 250,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-2200	dmartinez@ontimebi.com	832-899-4163	НІ	M
Open Integration Consulting, Inc.	Mari Gonzales	P.O. Box 136877,	Fort Worth	TX	76136-6877	mari.gonzales@oic-inc.com	214-914-0431	НІ	М
PARADOX IT LLC	Amie Bunch	2810 N. FLORES ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78212	amiebunch@gmail.com	210-317-8716	wo	F
PEDIGO STAFFING SERVICES, LLC	Debbie Pedigo	503 S AUSTIN ST,	SEGUIN	TX	78155-6405	debbiep@pedigostaffing.com	830-433-4604	WO	F
PERITUS, INC.	Contact Person	222 LAS COLINAS BLVD W,SUITE 745E	IRVING	TX	75039-5421	ram@peritusinc.com	972-646-3110	AS	М
PETCHI CONSULTING LLC	peter Ogwurike	5611 AVIS HILL CT,	FULSHEAR	TX	77441-1659	info@petchiconsulting.com	713-382-0974	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certifie	d HUB vendors from the CME	BL identified for the services or o	ommodities above:	I					
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
PJ CONSULTING OF TEXAS LLP	Pamela J Thomas	1209 KINNEY AVE,APT B	AUSTIN	TX	78704-2108	pjthomas1209@gmail.com	512-699-3463	WO	F
		·				17			
DM CONNECTIONS 110	Danies Davie	8315 POINT PENDLETON	TOMBALI	T)/	77075 4770		004 770 7004	D.	_
PM CONNECTIONS, LLC	Denise Davis	DR.,	TOMBALL	IX	77375-4778	denise.davis@vetgs.com	281-772-7664	BL	F
PMCS SERVICES INC	Madhu Basu	421 EMERALD RIDGE DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78732-3238	basu@pmcsservices.com	512-507-4975	AS	М
I		8765 Spring Cypress							
PPG Global, LLC	Darryl King	Road,Suite L, 218	Spring	TX	77379-5803	sa@theppgllc.com	832-256-6053	BL	М
PRECISION BUSINESS MACHINES, INC.	Owner / Renita Massey	1509 FALCON DRIVE SUITE #106,	DESOTO	TX	75115-8805	rmassey@pbminc.com	972-224-9119	wo	F
				17.	70110 0000	ттассоў францію.сент	072 221 0110	****	· ·
PRECISION TASK GROUP,		9801 WESTHEIMER RD STE	LIQUISTON			_			
INC.	Vanessa Ozuna	803,	HOUSTON	TX	77042-3956	vanessa.ozuna@ptg.com	713-781-7481	HI	М
PRICESENZ LLC	Bijith Moopen	4615 AL RAZI ST,	IRVING	TX	75062-2606	bidsourcing@pricesenz.com	817-983-3492	AS	F
	IBUKUNOLUWA								
PRIMESHIRE LLC	OLUYINKA	PO BOX 4761,	WICHITA FALLS	TX	76308-0761	ibk@primeshire.com	940-228-6838	BL	М
PROJECT BALANCE, LLC	Stacey Berlow	1704 WEST AVE APT 303,	AUSTIN	TY	78701_1023	sberlow@projectbalance.com	914-659-0078	wo	F
1100201 2712 11102, 220	Stately Bellett	17011120171127111000,	7.001114	1/	70701-1023	sbenow@projectbalance.com	314-033-0070	WO	<u>'</u>
PROJECTIZED SOLUTIONS,									
LLC	Errol Sykes	7503 HARLOW DRIVE,18094	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78218	errol.d.sykes@projectizedsolutions.com	817-875-4852	BL	М
PURE BUSINESS									
SOLUTIONS LLC	Andrea Hite	219 GESSNER RD,	HOUSTON	TX	77024-6114	ahite@purebizsolns.com	713-750-9500	WO	F
Danisiala Danikina a Caratana									
Penwick Realtime Systems, Inc.	President George Thomas	14131 BECKET WOODS,	SUGAR LAND	TX	77478-6227	gthomas@penwick.com	832-279-3061	AS	М
		,							
Peyton Resource Group, LP	Scott Jowers	2222 S Service Rd Ste 230,SUITE 100	Dallas	TV	75051 5500	hmovhow@nrg uso com	214 624 2440	ш	M
r eytori Nesource Group, LP	GCOIL JOWEIS	ZOU,SUITE 100	Dallas	1.X	10201-5500	bmayhew@prg-usa.com	214-624-3110	HI	М
		1431 GREENWAY DR., SUITE							
Primus Global Services, Inc	Robert Lyon	750,SUITE 750	DALLAS	TX	75038-2492	anil@primusglobal.com	972-753-6500	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certified	ed HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:									
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender	
QUACITO LLC	Sonal Jain	11802 warfield st #200,	San Antonio	TX	78216-3213	sonal@quacito.com	210-695-0795	AS	F	
QUBTX LLC	HADYN INNISS	1326 MESQUITE RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-5107	HADYN.INNISSI@QUBTX.COM	512-658-5726	BL	М	
QUICK RESPONSE SYSTEMS, INC	PresidentDAVID O ADEYEMO	701 DALWORTH ST,	GRAND PRAIRIE	TX	75050-5544	yinka@grsystems.com	972-263-9111	BL	М	
R2 DESIGN & DEVELOPMENT LLC	Nishant Kukadia	14201 GENESEE TRL,	AUSTIN	TV	70747 5047	sadallainta a marail a a ma	512-658-3119	40	F	
DEVELOPMENT LLC	NISHAHI KUKAUIA	14201 GENESEE TRL,	AUSTIN	IX	78717-5047	r2d2llcinfo@gmail.com	512-658-3119	AS	F	
RAM TELECOM LLC	layal Assi	16325 WESTHEIMER RD STE 103,	HOUSTON	TX	77082-1233	layal@Ramtelecomandconstruction.com	832-620-0087	AS	F	
RE-CONSULTING, INC.	Rosemary W Estes	8004 CARDIN DR,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-8702	roestes99@yahoo.com	512-346-6018	wo	F	
RELLIS CAMPUS DATA AND RESEARCH	Procurement Coordin/Sarch Snell	CENTER LLC,7786 BLANKENSHIP DRIVE SUITE 500	HOUSTON	TX	77055	ssnell@rellisdrc.com	253-249-3305	НІ	М	
RESOURCE INTEGRATORS	Audra Launey	7301 N FM 620 STE 155,PMB 294	AUSTIN	TX	78726-4537	ri@resourceintegrators.com	512-425-0975	wo	F	
REYNA ENTERPRISES INC. DBA CRC	GAUDENCIO REYNA	131 E PECAN BLVD,	MCALLEN			GREYNA@CRC-COMPUTERS.COM	956-631-2321	НІ	М	
RHYAN TECHNOLOGY SERVICES, LLC	Earnest Rhyan	8538 NORTH US HIGHWAY 281,P.O. BOX 147	ROUND MOUNTAIN		78663	bill@rhyan.com	512-328-8688	Al	М	
				1/	7.000	5.11.5011	012-020-0000	741	171	
RIGHT PROSPECTS LLC	Scott Jorgensen	518 SUMMER MIST LN,	ROSENBERG	TX	77469-4673	scott@rpro.tech	832-800-1931	Al	М	
RSW TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	CEO & CFO Charlotte Woodruff	19707 CHERRYWOOD BEND DR,SUITE 111	CYPRESS	TX	77433-0236	charlotte.woodruff@rswtech.com	281-858-8244	WO	F	
Recruiting Source International, L.L.C.	Delaina Curry-Allen	21414 Julie Marie Ln., Suite 2301,SUITE 2000	Katy	TX	77449-5898	bjackson@recruiting-source.com	281-277-1411	BL	F	
Remedy Technological Services, LP	Abdul B Subhani	501 N 4TH ST,	KILLEEN	TX	76541-4865	asubhani@centextech.com	254-213-4740	AS	М	

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	Ctata	7:	Farail	Dhana	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
		5535 MEMORIAL DR,Suite							
Revel Solutions, LLC	Jason Silva	F105	HOUSTON	TX	77007-8021	info@reveltechnology.com	713-598-5500	HI	М
Rothe Development, Inc.	Joel Sandoval	4614 Sinclair Rd.,	San Antonio	TX	78222-2039	khall@rothe.com	210-648-3131	WO	F
Royal Technocrats Inc	Mohammed Ali	7447 Harwin Drive,SUITE 270	Houston	TX	77036-8104	mdali@royaltechnocrats.com	713-776-8300	AS	F
		1095 EVERGREEN CIR STE	THE						
S.V. MADISON GROUP INC	Saz Igiehon	200,	WOODLANDS	TX	77380-3646	sazuigiehon@gmail.com	832-790-4751	BL	М
		4000 N 0 4 M 1 1 0 1 1 0 T 0 N							
SAFEBIT SOLUTIONS, INC.	Faraz Hussain	1300 N SAM HOUSTON PKWY E,SUITE 230	HOUSTON	TX	77032-2949	fhussain@safebitsolutions.com	281-987-9800	AS	М
SAI BUSINESS SOLUTIONS, LLC	Venkat Birudala	12337 JONES ROAD,SUITE 229	HOUSTON	TX	77070-4800	rom@mysbscorp.com	281-477-7310	AS	М
SARATOGA SOFTWARE SOLUTIONS, INC	Vice PresidentBrett M Carter	1695 W. FOREST GROVE RD,	LUCAS	TX	75002-8463	arlene.carter@teamsaratoga.com	469-301-1515	wo	F
		40044 NORTH BAVEN							
SCUTTLEBUTT SERVICES LLC	Robert Schaffner	12611 NORTH RAVEN SHORE DR.,	CYPRESS	TX	77433	robert.schaffner@scuttlebuttsvc.com	281-779-5165	DV	М
SCYNERGIE LLC	Felix M Batchassi	12151 N Interstate Hwy 35,Ste. 1112	Austin	TX	78753	batchassi@scynergie.com	512-264-4053	BL	М
SECURE OPERATING SOLUTIONS LLC	Alexander Omeke	1515 PECAN BRANCH DR,	RICHMOND	TX	77406-1013	alex.omeke@secureoperatingsolutions.com	832-614-2382	BL	М
		·							
SEMPER FEYE SOLUTIONS, INC.	Garry Olson	PO BOX 41063,	AUSTIN	TX	78704-1405	garry.olson@semperfeye.com	512-660-1861	DV	М
				17.	707011100	garry.olcon@componcyc.com	012 000 1001	5,	
SENTIENT TECHNOLOGIES CORPORATION	Anthony Fawver	6464 SAVOY DR STE 777,	HOUSTON	TX	77036-3686	info@sentient.tech	888-730-7708	HI	М
	,			1			155 . 55 66		
SERVEVET INCORPORATED	Reddy Cherukupally	51 WYNDEHAVEN LAKES DR,	KATY	TX	77494-3297	info@servevet.com	626-437-0313	AS	М
	,			1/	. 1 10 1-0201		020 101-0010	, 10	IVI
	Preya Sundaram	3204 SKY RIDGE LN,	CEDAR PARK			preya@serviceclusters.com	512-699-3810	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

								HUB	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
SHI GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS, INC	Texas Team	3828 PECANA TRL,	AUSTIN	TX	78749-3559	Texas@SHI.com	800-870-6079	AS	F
SIERRA DIGITAL, INC.	CEO / Raghunathan Kumar	6001 SAVOY DR, SUITE 210,	HOUSTON	TX	77036-3364	senthil.k@sierradigitalinc.com	713-747-9693	AS	F
SIGNATURE CONSULTING INC	Priya Vemuri	3677 CATHEDRAL LAKE DR,	DENTON	TX	75034-3809	phani@signatureinc.net	734-717-5924	AS	F
SIMPAT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Ashish Patel	3800 N LAMAR BLVD,SUITE 200	AUSTIN	TX	78756-4011	ashish@simpatsolutions.com	240-731-0972	AS	М
SISTEMA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Deana Coleman	5750 EPSILON,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78249-3407	joe@sistematechnologies.com	210-340-0098	Н	М
SKANDHA INCORPORATED	VALLI SUBRAMANIAN	PO BOX 1326,	FRISCO	TX	75034-0023	valli@skandhainc.com	469-361-6314	AS	М
SKY IT SOLUTIONS INC.	Esteban Mejia Jr.	705 S TEXAS BLVD,	WESLACO	TX	78596-7051	emejia@skyitsolutions.com	956-969-5855	Н	М
SLG Millennium Group, LLC	SYLVIA KUBIAKPRESIDENT	3600 BEE CAVE ROAD SUITE 207,SUITE E-200	AUSTIN	TX	78746-1480	sylvia@millgroupusa.com	512-422-8460	Н	F
SOLID BORDER, INC.	Roberto Hofmann	1806 Turnmill St,	San Antonio	TX	78248-1220	derek@solidborder.com	800-213-8175	HI	М
SOLUTIO ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.	President / James E. McClain	407 8TH ST,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78215-1504	jmcclain@solutioenv.com	210-749-7000	DV	М
SOURCEPULSE, L.L.C.	Prabhakar Malireddy	9208 LIMONCILLO DR,SUITE # 204	AUSTIN	TX	78750-5593	sunanda@sourcepulse.com	512-576-7032	AS	М
SPECTRUM IMAGING TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Maurice Plesant	5900 GATEWAY BLVD E,	EL PASO	TX	79905-1901	melliott@spectrumtexas.net	915-781-2000	HI	М
SPERO SOLUTIONS, INC.	Spero Solutions Inc.	1431 GREENWAY DR,SUITE 975	IRVING	TX	75038-2448	apatricio@sperosolutions.com	469-606-3301	Al	М
SPETT SOLUTIONS INC.	Roy Gracious Olekangal	304 RAGING RIVER RD,	CEDAR PARK	TX	78613-3170	spettsolutions@gmail.com	512-522-4686	AS	M

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certified	HUB vendors from the Civ	IBL identified for the services or co	ommodities above:			T			
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
SPURTECH CONSULTANTS									
INC.	Syed Mustafa	3809 SPYGLASS CV,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78664-3956	admin@spurtech.com	512-218-4158	AS	F
SRB SYSTEMS INC	Sarada Bandreddy	7901 CAMERON RD,SUITE# 3- 320	AUSTIN	TX	78754-3831	sarada@srbsystems.com	512-782-2514	AS	F
STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIPS, INC.	Kristin Gordon	901 S MO PAC EXPY BLDG 1 STE 100,	AUSTIN	TX	78746-5747	kgordon@spartnerships.com	512-531-3900	wo	F
	raioan Cordon	0.2.00,	7.001	17	10140-0141	ngor donig spartiter strips.com	312-331-3300	****	
SUNLAND GROUP, INC.	Brandy Waters	1812 CENTRE CREEK DRIVE,SUITE 350	AUSTIN	TX	78754-5112	bwaters@sunlandgrp.com	512-590-7951	WO	F
SUNNET SOLUTIONS CORPORATION	Sandy Huang	P.O. BOX 18131,SUITE 180	SUGAR LAND	TX	77479-4559	sandy.huang@sunnet.us	713-783-8886	AS	F
SURELINC, LLC	Samuel Lincoln	9119 HIGHWAY 6,#230-114	MISSOURI CITY	ΤX	77459-4876	slincoln@surelinc.com	832-356-9617	BL	М
		,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,		170	77 100 1070	omiosin@ouromio.com	002 000 0011		
SYNDICATE WAVE LLC, THE	FRANCISCO RIVERA	1724 HOLLOWBACK DR,	LEANDER	TX	78641-3536	Francisco.rivera@thesyndicatewave.com	512-576-2335	HI	М
Salco Properties, LLC	Yul Salaburu	12150 VALLIANT ST STE B.	SAN ANTONIO	TY	78216-2615	cbaker@salcosolutions.com	210-390-6999	н	М
	. a. caiasara	12100 17122 1111 01 012 2,	5,,	170	70210 2010	obultor @ calcocolation is seen	210 000 0000	- "	141
Seamless Advanced Solutions, LLC	Megan Snow	12600 HILL COUNTRY BLVD,SUITE R-275	Austin	TX	78734-6723	msnow@sas-us.com	512-329-2625	HI	М
Secure Apps, LLC	Marcus Hervey	208 Tuttle Rd.,	San Antonio	TX	78209-6145	marcus.hervey@secureapps.com	210-570-2105	BL	М
		1029 LONG PRAIRIE							
Software Professionals, Inc.	Reena Batra	RD,SUITE A	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75022-4344	reena@spius.net	972-518-0198	AS	F
		140401 1515045							
SpinSci Technologies, LLC	Keiko Fukuhara Kumar	11816 Inwood Rd. PMB 213,PMB 213	Dallas	TX	75244-8011	keiko@spinsci.com	469-955-8142	AS	F
Stratium Consulting Group, Inc.	Sachi Bala	825 WATTERS CREEK BLVD,SUITE 250	ALLEN	TX	75013-3769	sachi.bala@stratiumconsulting.com	972-370-5065	AS	М
<u> </u>									
Sum Theory Inc.	Kasey Thomas	101 E. Park Blvd.,Ste 600	Plano	TX	75074-0002	kthomas@sumtheory.com	972-442-7222	BL	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

			0"	.				HUB	нив
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
									1
T-MAR CONSULTING, INC.	MARJA WALLACE	12407 AQUAPLEX,	BUDA	TX	78610-5024	tmarconsulting@gmail.com	512-775-7041	WO	F
		10501 B							1
TABORDA TEXAS, LLC	Donna R Holliday	13501 Ranch Rd 12,Suite 103, #17	Wimberley	TX	78676-5328	donna.holliday@tabordatexas.com	512-627-6669	wo	F
TALENT 101, INC	Janet Trompert Janet Trompert	16200 ADDISON ROAD,SUITE 110	ADDISON	TV	75001 3207	janett@talent-101.com	972-503-2101	wo	F
ALLINI 101, INC	Trompert	110	ADDIOON	1/	75001-3297	Janeu@talent-101.com	972-303-2101	VVO	<u> </u>
	President-Director /	317 RANCH ROAD 620 S STE							
TAPROOT SOLUTIONS INC	Purnima Govada	302F,	LAKEWAY	TX	78734-4735	Purnima.Govada@taproot-solutions.com	408-216-7968	AS	F
		2626 SOUTH LOOP WEST							
TCB Services	Reginald Patrick	STE. 380,	Houston	TX	77054	rpatrick@tcbservices.com	713-665-4049	BL	М
TECHDOMAIN CONSULTING			FREDERICKSBU						
LC	Kathy Dube	710 CHINKAPIN DR,	RG	TX	78624-2763	kathy@techdomainconsulting.com	512-771-9652	wo	F
TECHNOLOGY CONSORTIUM, LLC	David Palacios	PO BOX 202785,	AUSTIN	TX	78720	dpalacios@tech-consortium.com	512-417-5780	HI	м
201100111101111, 220	Davia i dideles		7.001	17	10120	aparacios@tecii-corisortami.com	012-417-0700	- "	101
		4301 W WILLIAM CANNON							1
TEQSYS, INC.	Keri Ramirez	DR,SUITE B150-301	AUSTIN	TX	78749-1473	laura.cruise@teqsys.com	512-445-7400	WO	F
TESSELLATIONS		215 WEST GREYWING	THE						
NCORPORATED	Sangita Patel	CIRCLE,	WOODLANDS	TX	77382-1168	beni@tessellations.us	936-321-1998	AS	F
TEXAS GOVERNMENT		216 TOWERING CEDAR							
SOLUTIONS	Roy Mata	DRIVE,	DRIFTWOOD	TX	78619	rmata@tgsaustin.com	512-468-0113	HI	М
TEXAS INDUSTRIAL SOLUTIONS, INC.	John Segovia	2608 N MAIN ST,STE B, BOX 156	BELTON	TX	76513-1546	john@txindustrialsolutions.com	817-901-4646	HI	М
				170	70010 1010	John & Sandas Indicolation 6.00m	017 001 1010		
THE AM ACENOVILO	Mintonio A Eduinator	213 W SOUTHMORE	DACADENIA	T\/	77500 1000	i i da si a Olla a su a su a su	000 500 505	14/0	_
THE AM AGENCY LLC	Victoria A Edgington	AVE,SUITE 316	PASADENA	IX	77502-1030	victoria@theamagency.com	832-582-5852	WO	F
THE DOUGLASSVILLE		2909 E ARKANSAS LN,SUITE							
GROUP LLC	Jermaine Martin	C-452	ARLINGTON	TX	76010-6926	jmartin@douglassvillegroup.com	469-277-1853	BL	М
THE EVOLVERS GROUP									
GENERAL, INC.	SANDEEP SHARMA	2504 STILLWATER CT,	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75022-8039	CORP@EVOLVERSGROUP.COM	469-293-5219	AS	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

Commons Nome	Contact Boroon	Mailing Address	City	04-4-	7:	Foreit	Discours	HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
		1670 KELLER PKWY,SUITE							
THE FULCRUM GROUP, INC.	David Johnson	130	KELLER	TX	76248-3769	steve@fulcrumgroup.net	817-337-0300	HI	М
THE PERSONAL COMPUTER STORE,	JOHN CROCKETT	INC. DBA AVINEXT,1400 UNIVERSITY DR E	COLLEGE STATION	TV	77040 0005	info@avinext.com	979-846-9727	HI	М
OTOIL,	JOHN CROCKETT	ONIVERSITI DICE	STATION	17	11040-2333	Inio@avinext.com	979-040-9727	П	IVI
		11443 BALDWIN SPRUCE							
THIRD COAST MEDIA, LLC	Warren Brown	TRL,	TOMBALL	TX	77375-1038	gov@elevateresearchgroup.com	832-670-3895	BL	М
			FARMERS						
TIPTOP TURNKEY LLC	Samantha Hawkins	12100 FORD RD STE B143,	BRANCH	TX	75234-7243	sam@tiptopturnkey.com	469-674-3166	BL	F
						911			
TORO CANYON		DO DOY 1100							_
CONSULTING, LLC	Jessica Myers	PO BOX 1103,	DRIPPING SPGS	TX	78620-1103	jessica@torocanyonconsulting.com	512-696-1685	WO	F
			CORPUS						
TOW AWAY ZONE LLC	NORMA L. RIVERA	7526 EXETER,	CHRISTI	TX	78414-6292	THETOWAWAYZONE@GMAIL.COM	361-510-3945	HI	F
TRIPLE O TECHNOLOGIES	Olu Olusanya	1325 E LOGAN ST,	ROUND ROCK	TY	78664-6865	olu.olusanya@tripleotechnologies.com	832-888-0221	BL	М
TIME EL O TEOTINOLOGICO	Old Oldodriya	1020 2 2007 114 01 ,	ROOMB ROOM	17	70004-0003	old.oldsarrya@tripleotectiffologies.com	032-000-0221	DL	IVI
TUNABEAR INC.	Benjamin Dai CEO	11711 HILLCREST ROAD,	DALLAS	TX	75230	rfp@tunabear.com	214-810-0183	AS	M
TVN Enterprises, LLC	Tanika Smith	P.O. Box 671,	Rowlett	TX	75030-0671	tanika.smith@tvn-enterprises.com	214-732-6452	BL	F
						<u> </u>			
T-1	Name di mana di mana	16200 DALLAS PKWY STE	DALLAG						_
Tekpros, Inc.	Nandigam Kumar	234,	DALLAS	TX	75248-4448	sree@tekpros.com	972-267-8357	AS	F
The Evolvers Group, L.P.	Michelle Love	2504 STILLWATER CT,	FLOWER MOUND	TX	75022-8039	ssharma@evolversgroup.com	972-762-3661	AS	М
Traveling Coaches, Inc.	Gina Buser	PO BOX 250747,Suite 150	PLANO	TX	75025-8719	gbuser@travelingcoaches.com	214-742-6224	wo	F
				173	. 5020 07 10	3222. @ 2470m gaadan co.com	211712 3224		•
		430 TEXAS 6 SOUTH SUITE							
UMD ENERGY SOLUTIONS	Mia Ngo	200,	HOUSTON	TX	77079-1429	payroll@umdenergysolutions.com	281-895-3210	AS	M
UNIVERSAL NETWORK	Universal Network								
SYSTEMS, INC.	Systems, Inc.	224 W CAMPBELL RD # 169,	RICHARDSON	TY	75080-3512	dchung@televu.com	972-907-2300	AS	М

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

		be identified for the services of co						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
V.2 IT SERVICES, INC.	Lynne McGrew	PO BOX 529,	MUENSTER	TX	76252-0529	Imcgrew@itservices2.com	877-400-0293	WO	F
V3Main Technologies, Inc.	Venkat Maddikayala Venkat Maddikayala	3215 Brinmont PI In,	Katy	TX	77494-2288	venkat.maddikayala@v3main.com	281-394-0509	AS	М
VAIOTECH INC	Benito Volcy	9600 GREAT HILLS TRL STE 150W,	AUSTIN	TX	78759-6303	benitov@vaiotech.com	737-202-7180	BL	F
VANTIVE, INC.	DHARAM BALI	2500 EAST TC JESTER BLVD,SUITE 268	HOUSTON	TX	77008	dharam.bali@vantiveinc.com	713-263-8474	AS	М
VC5 Partners, LLC	Whitney Vanderslice	11111 Katy Freeway,SUITE 310	Houston	TX	77079-1903	thais@vc5partners.com	832-243-4444	WO	F
VELOCITY UNIFIED COMMUNICATIONS INC.	Jamal Thompson	616 CYPRESS CREEK PKWY., STE 250,STE 250	HOUSTON	TX	77090-3000	j.thompson@vucinc.com	281-602-1207	BL	М
VENTANA SOLUTIONS, INC.	VPresJudy Abene	3010 LBJ FRWY,SUITE 1200	DALLAS	TX	75234	judyabene@ventanaitsolutions.com	972-919-6168	WO	F
VERAX LLC	Rick Funches	771 HUNTERS PL,JOHN FUNCHES	PROSPER	TX	75078-8446	rick.funches@veraxcorp.net	214-661-1644	BL	М
VERGER DEVELOPMENT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Darrell Ford	PMB 557-111,11601 SHADOW CREEK PKWY.	PEARLAND	TX	77584-7283	vmgilmore@yahoo.com	713-516-5848	BL	F
VERITY SERVICES LLC	CEO Darla Walker	1095 EVERGREEN CIRCLE,SUITE 200	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77380-3645	dwalker@GOVERITY.COM	800-526-9819	WO	F
VFUSION LLC	Madhusudan R Voruganti	1067 GREAT MEADOW DR,	ALLEN	TX	75013-5654	madhu@vfusioninnovations.com	201-838-6244	AS	F
VINNOVE CONSULTING GROUP LLC	Claudia Lazaneo	18911 Hardy Oak Blvd, Suite 188,BLDG. 3	San Antonio	TX	78258-5469	claudia@vinnove.com	210-608-5173	HI	F
VINTAGE COMPUTER BROKERS INC	Steve HANES	4100 SMITH SCHOOL RD BLDG 1,4100 SMITH SCHOOL	AUSTIN	TX	78744-3205	SAHANES@VINTAGEITS.com	512-481-1117	WO	F
VIRTUO GROUP CORPORATION	Theresa Blackwell	6700 WOODLANDS PKWY,SUITE 230 - 322	THE WOODLANDS	TX	77382-2575	tblackwell@virtuogroup.com	281-298-8571	BL	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

5		VIBE Identified for the services of d						HUB	HUB
Company Name	Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	Eligibility	Gender
VISION IT CONSULTANTS LLC	Amber Caddell	1777 NE LOOP 410 STE 1250,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78217-5233	cmbl@visionit.us	210-591-7984	BL	F
VISUAL NET DESIGN LC	Manuel Oblitas	218 E RAMSEY RD,	SAN ANTONIO	TX	78216-4607	sales@vndx.com	210-590-2734	HI	М
VOLUBLE SYSTEMS LLC	Rohit Singh	3010 LBJ FREEWAY, STE 1200,	DALLAS	TX	75234-8854	rsingh@volublesystems.com	972-885-7383	AS	F
VPRIME TECH INC	Jan Ghalib	1400 BROADFIELD BLVD,STE 200	HOUSTON	TX	77084-5162	jan.ghalib@vprimetech.com	860-993-5490	AS	М
VYMATIX SOLUTIONS LLC	Venkat Gopi	7950 LEGACY DR STE 400- 304,	PLANO	TX	75024-4110	venkat@vymatix.com	469-269-2080	AS	F
Valbrea Technologies, Inc.	Gia Hooper	PO Box 92856,	Southlake	TX	96092-1516	gia.hooper@valbrea.com	972-661-2268	WO	F
Validus Technology Group, LLC	Abel Silva Jr	P.O. Box 260798,	PLANO	TX	75026	asilva@validustg.com	214-505-3166	HI	М
Verge Information Technologies, Inc.	Mark McLaughlin	7801 Alma Drive, #105335,1305 CHEYENNE TRL	Plano	TX	75025-3482	mark@vergeit.com	940-279-1390	Al	M
Veridian Tech Solutions, Inc.	Gunjana Pandey	11931 Wickchester Lane,Suite 150	Houston	TX	77043-6264	gpandey@veridiants.com	347-327-0575	AS	F
Virtual Communication Specialists, LLC	Courtney Maggio	1550 ROCKY RIDGE RD,	ATHENS	TX	75751-5427	pbenson@vcommspec.com	903-675-8604	AS	М
Visani America LLC	Olufemi Adetimehin	7819 Collina Landing Trail,	Richmond	TX	77407-2205	richard.adetimehin@visaniamerica.com	919-638-0465	BL	М
Viscosity North America, Inc.	Kelsie Brunson	3016 Communications Pkwy, Ste 200,	Plano			charles.kim@viscosityna.com	469-444-1380	AS	М
WAYPOINT GOVERNMENT SOLUTIONS, LLC	Jae Shin Neyman	2113 WOODSTON DR,	ROUND ROCK			jae@waypointgovernment.com	832-567-6574	AS	F
WEB-HED TECHNOLOGIES, INC.	Juanita Gonzalez	1710 N. MAIN AVE,	SAN ANTONIO			contracts@webheadtech.com	210-354-1661	HI	F

Item Numbers and Commodity Descriptions:

920-45 - *Software Maintenance and Support Services and Updates and Data Hosting Services

The following is a list of Certified HUB Vendors from the CMBL identified for the services or commodities above:

TOD VEHIOUS HOTH the CIVI	I	I		1	1	-	1	
Contact Person	Mailing Address	City	State	Zip	Email	Phone	HUB Eligibility	HUB Gender
Luzona McLaughlin	18714 CAMPBELL RD,	DALLAS	TX	75252-5123	Imclaughlin@wgmpartners.com	214-674-6435	WO	F
Rajini Balakrishnan	4199 WOODHAVEN TRL,	ROUND ROCK	TX	78665-1373	rajini@xpedienttech.com	512-550-1519	wo	F
					, , ,			
Contact Person	2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550,	PLANO	TX	75093-8783	rama@email.xtglobal.com	972-755-1817	AS	М
Jose M Antunez-Gonzalez	7000 Mopac Expressway North,Suite 495	Austin	TX	78731-3027	mauricio.antunez@xembletech.com	512-851-1337	HI	M
SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI	3388 SAGE ROAD; UNIT 1902E,	HOUSTON	TX	77056	SUPARNA@XPEDIANTSOLUTIONS.COM	713-335-5550	AS	М
Christopher Joseph	16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR,	CYPRESS	TX	77433-6240	support@yunifire.com	832-576-5384	BL	М
Bala Narasimhan	2656 S LOOP W STE 265,	HOUSTON	TX	77054-2639	bala.narasimhan@zeussolutionsinc.com	832-661-3360	AS	М
Tubraiz Mahmud	17027 Lands Wake,	San Antonio	TX	78247-6201	sdp@zaviya.net	210-920-3630	AS	М
CHANDRASEKAR KANCHARLA	10998 S WILCREST DRIVE,SUITE 240	HOUSTON	TX	77099-3564	chandra.k@zirlen.com	713-203-9867	AS	M
Pichard Martinoz	4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste	Plano	TV	75002	rial (@r2) and a second	244 202 2002		М
	Contact Person Luzona McLaughlin Rajini Balakrishnan Contact Person Jose M Antunez-Gonzalez SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI Christopher Joseph Bala Narasimhan Tubraiz Mahmud CHANDRASEKAR	Contact Person Mailing Address Luzona McLaughlin 18714 CAMPBELL RD, Rajini Balakrishnan 4199 WOODHAVEN TRL, Contact Person 2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550, 7000 Mopac Expressway North, Suite 495 SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI 3388 SAGE ROAD; UNIT 1902E, Christopher Joseph 16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR, Bala Narasimhan 2656 S LOOP W STE 265, Tubraiz Mahmud 17027 Lands Wake, CHANDRASEKAR KANCHARLA 10998 S WILCREST DRIVE, SUITE 240 4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste	Luzona McLaughlin 18714 CAMPBELL RD, DALLAS Rajini Balakrishnan 4199 WOODHAVEN TRL, ROUND ROCK Contact Person 2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550, PLANO 7000 Mopac Expressway North, Suite 495 Austin SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI 3388 SAGE ROAD; UNIT 1902E, HOUSTON Christopher Joseph 16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR, CYPRESS Bala Narasimhan 2656 S LOOP W STE 265, HOUSTON Tubraiz Mahmud 17027 Lands Wake, San Antonio CHANDRASEKAR KANCHARLA 10998 S WILCREST DRIVE, SUITE 240 HOUSTON 4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste	Contact PersonMailing AddressCityStateLuzona McLaughlin18714 CAMPBELL RD,DALLASTXRajini Balakrishnan4199 WOODHAVEN TRL,ROUND ROCKTXContact Person2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550, PLANOTXJose M Antunez-Gonzalez7000 Mopac Expressway North, Suite 495AustinTXSUPARNA Q. MAHESRI1902E,HOUSTONTXChristopher Joseph16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR,CYPRESSTXBala Narasimhan2656 S LOOP W STE 265,HOUSTONTXTubraiz Mahmud17027 Lands Wake,San AntonioTXCHANDRASEKAR KANCHARLA10998 S WILCREST DRIVE, SUITE 240HOUSTONTX4975 Preston Park Blvd Ste	Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip Luzona McLaughlin 18714 CAMPBELL RD, DALLAS TX 75252-5123 Rajini Balakrishnan 4199 WOODHAVEN TRL, ROUND ROCK TX 78665-1373 Contact Person 2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550, PLANO TX 75093-8783 Jose M Antunez-Gonzalez 7000 Mopac Expressway North, Suite 495 Austin TX 78731-3027 SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI 1902E, HOUSTON TX 77056 Christopher Joseph 16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR, CYPRESS TX 77433-6240 Bala Narasimhan 2656 S LOOP W STE 265, HOUSTON TX 77054-2639 Tubraiz Mahmud 17027 Lands Wake, San Antonio TX 78247-6201 CHANDRASEKAR KANCHARLA 10998 S WILCREST DRIVE, SUITE 240 HOUSTON TX 77099-3564	Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip Email Luzona McLaughlin 18714 CAMPBELL RD, DALLAS TX 75252-5123 Imclaughlin@wgmpartners.com Rajini Balakrishnan 4199 WOODHAVEN TRL, ROUND ROCK TX 78665-1373 rajini@xpedienttech.com Contact Person 2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550, PLANO TX 75093-8783 rama@email.xtglobal.com Jose M Antunez-Gonzalez 7000 Mopac Expressway North, Suite 495 Austin TX 78731-3027 mauricio.antunez@xembletech.com SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI 1902E, HOUSTON TX 77056 SUPARNA@XPEDIANTSOLUTIONS.COM Christopher Joseph 16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR, CYPRESS TX 77433-6240 support@yunifire.com Bala Narasimhan 2656 S LOOP W STE 265, HOUSTON TX 77054-2639 bala.narasimhan@zeussolutionsinc.com Tubraiz Mahmud 17027 Lands Wake, San Antonio TX 77099-3564 chandra.k@zirlen.com CHANDRASEKAR KANCHARLA 10998 S WILCREST DRIVE,SUITE 240 HOUSTON TX 77099-3564 chandra.k@zirlen.com	Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip Email Phone Luzona McLaughlin 18714 CAMPBELL RD, DALLAS TX 75252-5123 Imclaughlin@wgmpartners.com 214-674-6435 Rajini Balakrishnan 4199 WOODHAVEN TRL, ROUND ROCK TX 78665-1373 rajini@xpedienttech.com 512-550-1519 Contact Person 2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550, PLANO TX 75093-8783 rama@email.xtglobal.com 972-755-1817 Jose M Antunez-Gonzalez 7000 Mopac Expressway North, Sulte 495 Austin TX 78731-3027 mauricio.antunez@xembletech.com 512-851-1337 SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI 1902E, HOUSTON TX 77056 SUPARNA@XPEDIANTSOLUTIONS.COM 713-335-5550 Christopher Joseph 16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR, CYPRESS TX 77433-6240 support@yunifire.com 832-576-5384 Bala Narasimhan 2656 S LOOP W STE 265, HOUSTON TX 77054-2639 bala.narasimhan@zeussolutionsinc.com 832-661-3360 Tubraiz Mahmud 17027 Lands Wake, San Antonio TX 77099-3564 chandra.k@zi	Contact Person Mailing Address City State Zip Email Phone HUB Eligibility Luzona McLaughlin 18714 CAMPBELL RD. DALLAS TX 75252-5123 Imclaughlin@wgmpartners.com 214-674-6435 WO Rajini Balakrishnan 4199 WOODHAVEN TRL. ROUND ROCK TX 78665-1373 rajjni@xpedienttech.com 512-550-1519 WO Contact Person 2701 DALLAS PKWY STE 550. PLANO TX 75093-8783 rama@email.xtglobal.com 972-755-1817 AS Jose M Antunez-Gonzalez 7000 Mopac Expressway North, Sulte 495 Austin TX 78731-3027 mauricio.antunez@xembletech.com 512-851-1337 HI SUPARNA Q. MAHESRI 1902E. HOUSTON TX 77056 SUPARNA@XPEDIANTSOLUTIONS.COM 713-335-5550 AS Christopher Joseph 16703 EMPIRE GOLD DR. CYPRESS TX 77433-6240 support@yunifire.com 832-576-5384 BL Bala Narrasimhan 2656 S LOOP W STE 265. HOUSTON TX 77054-2639 bala.narasimhan@zeussolutionsinc.com 832-661-3360 AS

Date : 2023/09/05 14:40:38 CMBL SUMMARY

Search Found 388 Vendors ,388 are Hubs , Includes 0 Inactive Vendors

Search Condition : SearchType=HUB's Only,Section1 Class Code=920,Section1 Item(s)=(45)